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2636CABINET

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment securely in this 15U solid steel rack - 15u 
enclosed rack - 15u server rack - 15u cabinet - 
server cabinet - server rack enclosure $1,081.99 13% $941.33

4POSTRACKBK

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment in this adjustable 42U open-frame rack - 
four post rack - 4 post rack - 42u 4 post rack - 42u 
server rack - 42u open frame $443.99 13% $386.27

7236CABINET

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment securely in this 41U solid steel rack - 41u 
enclosed rack - 41u server rack - 41u cabinet - 
server cabinet - server rack enclosure $1,452.99 13% $1,264.10

CAB1631HD

Enhance your StarTech.com LCD console by adding 
control for sixteen USB or PS2 computers, or use with 
a separate PS2 keyboard and mouse with VGA display - 
16-port KVM Module - Rackmount KVM - StarTech.com 16-
port KVM module for rackmount LCD consoles $490.99 13% $427.16

GC46MFKEY

Connect a supported PS/2 keyboard to the USB port on 
your computer - ps2 to usb adapter - ps2 keyboard to 
usb adapter - keyboard ps2 to usb $9.99 13% $8.69

M3013

Add a large 24 x 27.5 anti-static mat to your desktop 
or work station - anti-static mat - anti-static pad - 
anti-static workstation $34.99 13% $30.44



PCI1PECP

Add a high-speed parallel port (EPP/ECP) to your 
desktop computer through a PCI expansion slot - pci 
parallel card - ieee 1284 card - parallel adapter -
pci db25 card $43.99 13% $38.27

PCI1S550

Add an RS-232 serial port to your PC through a PCI 
expansion slot - pci serial card - pci serial adapter 
- pci rs232 -rs232 card $36.99 13% $32.18

PCI2S550

Add 2 high-speed RS-232 serial ports to your PC 
through a PCI expansion slot - pci serial card - pci 
serial adapter - pci rs232 - dual port serial card - 
rs232 card $36.99 13% $32.18

PCI2S550_LP

Add 2 high-speed RS-232 serial ports to your low 
profile/small form factor computer with a PCI 
expansion slot - pci serial card - pci serial adapter 
- pci rs232 - dual port serial card - rs232 card $48.99 13% $42.62

PCI4S550N

Add 4 high-speed RS-232 serial ports to your PC 
through a PCI expansion slot - pci serial card - pci 
serial adapter - pci rs232 -rs232 card $74.99 13% $65.24

ST121UTP

Extend and distribute a VGA signal to 2 local, and 2 
remote displays over Cat5 or better cabling - vga 
over cat5 extender - vga extender over cat5 - vga 
over cat 5 extender - vga extender over cat 5 - VGA 
to Cat5 Extender $152.99 13% $133.10

ST222MX

Share two distinct VGA input source signals between 
two displays or projectors - video matrix switch - 
VGA video switch - vga video switcher -2x2 VGA Matrix $81.99 13% $71.33

SV231USB

Control 2 USB VGA based computers with this complete 
KVM kit including cables - usb kvm switch - 2 port 
kvm switch - vga kvm switch - desktop kvm switch - 
usb kvm switch 2 port $91.99 13% $80.03

SV411K

Control 4 PS/2 based computers with VGA video using 
this complete KVM kit with cables - ps2 kvm switch - 
4 port ps2 kvm switch - vga kvm switch -kvm switch 
with cables $79.99 13% $69.59



SV431USB

Control up to 4 PC or Mac computers from a single 
keyboard, mouse and monitor and share any USB device 
between all connected computers - usb kvm switch - 4 
port kvm switch - vga kvm switch - desktop kvm switch 
- usb kvm switch 4 port $123.99 13% $107.87

SVUSB2N1_6

Connect VGA and USB-equipped computers to a KVM 
Switch using a single cable - 6ft KVM Cable - USB KVM 
Cable - KVM Switch Cable - VGA KVM Cable $15.99 13% $13.91

4POSTCASTER Caster Kit for Open Frame Rack - 4POSTRACK $56.99 13% $49.58
AT925MF Serial Modem Computer Cable Adapter DB9M $9.99 13% $8.69

ATX2024FM
6in 20 Pin Motherboard to 24 Pin ATX Power Adapter - 
M/F $7.99 13% $6.95

CAB1019WALL

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment securely in this 10U wall-mountable cabinet 
- wall mount server rack - wall mount server cabinet - 
10u server rack -19 inch server rack $367.99 13% $320.15

CAB831HD

Enhance or replace the KVM module on your 
StarTech.com LCD console by controlling eight USB or 
PS/2 computers, or use with a separate PS/2 keyboard 
and mouse with VGA display - 8-port KVM Module - 
Rackmount KVM - 8-port KVM module for LCD consoles $327.99 13% $285.35

CABCAGENUTS

Mount server, telecom and A/V equipment with these 
high quality nuts - cage nuts - rack cage nuts - m5 
cage nuts $21.99 13% $19.13

CABSHELF

Add a sturdy, fixed shelf into almost any server rack 
or cabinet - rack mount shelf - rackmount shelf - 
server rack shelf $48.99 13% $42.62

CPUFANADAPT
6in Fan Adapter - TX3 to 2x LP4 Power Y Splitter 
Cable $5.99 13% $5.21

CTK100P

Provides 7 precision screwdrivers for almost any 
computer maintenance/repair need - screwdriver tool 
kit - computer screwdrivers - precision screwdriver -
precision screwdriver set $23.99 13% $20.87

CTK200

Provides the necessary tools to service and repair PC 
computers - computer tool kit - pc tool kit - 
computer tool set -pc repair tool kit $23.99 13% $20.87



CTK400LAN

StarTech.com Professional RJ45 Network Installer Tool 
Kit with Carrying Case - Network Installation Kit - 
Network tool tester kit $246.99 13% $214.88

CTK500 19 Piece Computer Tool Kit in a Carrying Case $55.99 13% $48.71

FAN3701U
1U 60x10mm Socket 7/370 CPU Cooler Fan w/ Copper 
Heatsink   TX3 $26.99 13% $23.48

FAN370PRO
65x60x45mm Socket 7/370 CPU Cooler Fan w/ Heatsink   
TX3 connector $13.99 13% $12.17

FAN478

Provide an optimal fan and heatsink cooling solution 
to a Socket 478 desktop CPU - 478 cooler - cpu cooler 
478 - cpu fan 478 - socket 478 cpu cooler - heatsink 
478 $17.99 13% $15.65

FAN5X1TX3

Add additional chassis cooling with a 50mm ball 
bearing fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 50mm fan - 
tx3 fan - 3 pin case fan $11.99 13% $10.43

FAN6X1TX3

Add additional chassis cooling with a 60mm ball 
bearing fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 60mm fan - 
tx3 fan - 3 pin case fan $11.99 13% $10.43

FAN6X25TX3H

Add additional chassis cooling with a 60mm high flow 
case fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 60mm fan - 
tx3 fan - 3 pin case fan $15.99 13% $13.91

FAN6X2TX3

Add additional chassis cooling with a 60mm ball 
bearing fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 60mm fan - 
tx3 fan - 3 pin case fan $16.99 13% $14.78

FAN8X25TX3L

Add additional chassis cooling with a 80mm ball 
bearing fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 80mm fan - 
tx3 fan - 3 pin case fan $12.99 13% $11.30

FAN9X25TX3H

Add additional chassis cooling with a 90mm high flow 
case fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 90mm fan - 
tx3 fan - 3 pin case fan $15.99 13% $13.91

FAN9X25TX3L

Add additional chassis cooling with a 92mm ball 
bearing fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 90mm fan - 
tx3 fan - 3 pin case fan $12.99 13% $11.30

FANBOX
Add additional chassis cooling with a 80mm ball 
bearing fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 80mm fan $13.99 13% $12.17



FANBOX12
Add additional chassis cooling with a 120mm ball 
bearing fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 120mm fan $14.99 13% $13.04

FANBOX2

Add additional chassis cooling with a 80mm ball 
bearing fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 80mm fan - 
tx3 fan - 3 pin case fan $10.99 13% $9.56

FANBOX92
Add additional chassis cooling with a 92mm dual ball 
bearing fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 90mm fan $12.99 13% $11.30

FANCASE

This high quality PCI Fan is an add-in cooling fan 
designed to fit in the PCI, ISA or AGP expansion 
slots of any computer. Helps improve expansion card 
(video card, etc.) performance, by preventing 
overheating - ideal for older model video cards. $15.99 13% $13.91

FANDURONTB
60x65mm Socket A CPU Cooler Fan with Heatsink for AMD 
Duron or Athlon $12.99 13% $11.30

FANSCREW
This package of 50 PC case fan screws are great to 
have on hand for new system builds or upgrades. $8.99 13% $7.82

FIBLCST1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 1m LC/ST Fiber 
Optic Cable - 1 m LC to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 1 
meter LC to ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - LC/ST - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $17.99 13% $15.65

GC46FM
Connect a USB Mouse to a computer through a PS/2 port 
- usb to ps2 adapter - usb mouse to ps2 adapter $9.99 13% $8.69

GC46FMKEY

Connect a USB Keyboard to a computer through a PS/2 
port - usb to ps2 adapter - usb keyboard to ps2 
adapter $9.99 13% $8.69

GC46MF
Plug your PS/2 mouse into a USB port - ps2 to usb 
adapter - ps2 mouse to usb adapter $7.99 13% $6.95

GCUSBAAFF Cable Gender Changer USB A Female to USB $7.99 13% $6.95
GCUSBAAMM Cable Gender Changer USB A Male to USB A $6.99 13% $6.08



LANTESTPRO

Test several cable runs simultaneously - lan cable 
tester - network cable tester - ethernet cable tester 
- rj45 cable tester - cat5 cable tester $222.99 13% $194.00

LP4P4ADAP

Convert an LP4 female connector to a P4 male 
connector - molex to 4 pin atx - molex to p4 adapter - 
molex to 12v - lp4 to p4 - lp4 to 4 pin atx $8.99 13% $7.82

LP4PCIEXADAP

This LP4 to 6 Pin PCI Express Video Card Power 
Adapter converts a standard LP4 power supply 
connector to a 6 pin PCI Express video card power 
connector, letting you install a PCIe graphics card 
without having to upgrade the computer power supply. $8.99 13% $7.82

PANEL4512 1U 12 Port Wall Mount Cat5e Patch Panel $65.99 13% $57.41

PCI1394MP

Add 4 FireWire ports to a desktop computer through a 
PCI slot - pci firewire card - 1394 pci firewire card 
- pci firewire 400 -4 port firewire card $31.99 13% $27.83

PCI2PECP

Add 2 high-speed parallel ports (EPP/ECP/SPP) to your 
desktop computer through a PCI expansion slot - pci 
parallel card - ieee 1284 card - parallel adapter -
pci db25 card $71.99 13% $62.63

PCI2S1P

Add a parallel port and two RS-232 serial ports to 
your PC through a PCI expansion slot - serial 
parallel pci - pci serial adapter - pci rs232 -ieee 
1284 card $48.99 13% $42.62

PCSCREWKIT

This two-piece (snap lid) plastic wiring duct 
provides a protective channel for cables, letting you 
route cables more neatly and in turn prevent the mess 
and confusion of tangled cables. $57.99 13% $50.45

PLATEBLANK

This 10-pack of expansion slot covers is great to 
have on hand for new system builds or computer 
upgrades. $12.99 13% $11.30

PXT100
C14 to C13 Power Cord - 6 ft Computer Power Extension 
Cord -  - AC Power Cord - c13 Power Cable $10.99 13% $9.56



PXT101NB 6 ft Laptop Power Cord NEMA 1-15P to C7 $9.99 13% $8.69

PXT101Y

Power two devices (computer, monitor, printer) from a 
single power outlet - Y Splitter Power Cable - 6ft 
Computer Power Y Cable - NEMA Power Cord - C13 Power 
Cable - 6 ft Standard Y Computer Power Cord NEMA 5-
15P to 2x C13 $16.99 13% $14.78

PYO2L

Connect two LP4 peripherial devices (CD/DVD-ROM 
drives etc.) to a single LP4 connector - molex 
splitter - lp4 splitter - molex y splitter - 4 pin 
molex adapter - molex power cable $8.99 13% $7.82

PYO2LP4SATA

Power two SATA drives from a single LP4  power supply 
connector. - sata power splitter - molex to 2x sata - 
12in sata power y cable - molex to dual sata - 12in 
sata power cable $7.99 13% $6.95

REMOTETEST
Professional Multi Function RJ45 RJ11 USB and BNC 
Cable Tester $149.99 13% $130.49

RUBBERFEET

This pack of 4 rubber feet (1-1/4in diam.) feature is 
great to have on hand for new system builds and 
upgrades, providing the necessary traction to cases 
and devices that require stationary placement. $7.99 13% $6.95

SATA18POW 18in SATA Data and Power Combo Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

SATA18RA1

Make a right-angled connection to your SATA drive, 
for installation in tight spaces - 18in sata cable - 
18in serial ata cable - 18in right angle sata cable - 
18in angled sata cable - 18 sata cable $9.99 13% $8.69

SATA36
36in SATA Serial ATA Cable Connect and position SATA 
drives easily - designed for larger cases,Lifetime $10.99 13% $9.56

SCREWM3

This pack of 50 M3 x 1/4in computer screws are great 
to have on handy for building, reparing, and 
maintaining computer systems, for mounting any 
motherboard to your PC chassis or attaching any 
floppy/CD-ROM/DVD-ROM drives. $8.99 13% $7.82

SCREWNUTM
Replacement PC Mounting #6-32 to M3 Metal Jack Screw 
Standoff 50 Pack $14.99 13% $13.04

SCREWTHUMB 6-32 Metal PC Case Thumbscrew Pkg of 50 $19.99 13% $17.39



SILVGREASE1
1.5g Metal Oxide Thermal CPU Paste Compound Tube for 
Heatsink $9.99 13% $8.69

SLIDESHELFD

Add a sturdy, sliding shelf for easy peripheral and 
equipment access in your server rack or cabinet - 
rack mount shelf - rackmount shelf - sliding rack 
shelf -server rack shelf $142.99 13% $124.40

ST122PRO

Split a single high resolution VGA video signal to 2 
monitors or projectors - vga video splitter - vga 
monitor splitter - 2 port vga splitter - 2 port vga 
video splitter - computer video splitter $53.99 13% $46.97

ST122PROA

Split a single, high-resolution VGA video signal with 
audio to 2 monitors or projectors - vga video 
splitter - 2 port vga splitter - 2 port vga video 
splitter - vga monitor splitter - computer video 
splitter $69.99 13% $60.89

ST124PRO

Split a single high resolution VGA video signal to 4 
monitors or projectors - vga video splitter - 4 port 
vga splitter - 4 port vga video splitter - vga 
monitor splitter - computer video splitter $85.99 13% $74.81

ST128PRO 8 Port High Resolution VGA Video Splitter - 300 MHz $71.99 13% $62.63
ST224MX 2x4 High Resolution Matrix VGA Video Switch $122.99 13% $107.00

SV231

Control up to two VGA and PS/2-connected computers 
from a single keyboard, mouse and monitor - usb kvm 
switch - 2 port kvm switch - vga kvm switch - desktop 
kvm switch - usb kvm switch 2 port $71.99 13% $62.63

SV431RACK

These 1U rack mount brackets offer a space-saving 
solution for our SV431/SV431D Rack Mount KVM 
Switches.The rack mount brackets include a cable 
support bracket that reduces stress on KVM cables and 
switch connectors. $38.99 13% $33.92

SV565UTP

Operate a USB or PS/2   VGA KVM or PC up to 500ft 
away as if it were right in front of you - kvm 
extender - KVM Extender CAT5 - Console extender $228.99 13% $199.22



SVECON6
6ft KVM Cable - USB KVM Cable - KVM Switch Cable - 
VGA KVM Cable $17.99 13% $15.65

SVECONUS10
10ft KVM Cable - USB KVM Cable - KVM Switch Cable - 
VGA KVM Cable $19.99 13% $17.39

SVECONUS15

Connect VGA video and USB using a single thin KVM 
cable - kvm cable - usb kvm cable - kvm switch cable -
vga kvm cable $29.99 13% $26.09

SVECONUS6
6ft KVM Cable   USB KVM Cable   KVM Switch Cable   
USB KVM Cable $16.99 13% $14.78

SVUSBPOWER

This 5V DC power adapter is suitable for use as a 
replacement/spare for StarTechs SV231USB and SV431USB 
StarView KVM switches $15.99 13% $13.91

TX3SPLITTER

Connect two 3-pin (TX3) fans to a single power supply 
connector - 3 pin Fan Power Y Cable - 3 Pin Fan 
Splitter - Fan Power Splitter - 3 pin Splitter - 1x 
Molex Fan 3pin TX3 (F), 2x Molex Fan 3pin TX3 (M) - 6 
inches $8.99 13% $7.82

USB2HAB10
10ft USB Cable - A to B USB Cable - USB Printer Cable 
- type A to B USB Cable - A to B USB 2.0 Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

USB2HAB15
15ft USB Cable - A to B USB Cable - USB Printer Cable 
- type A to B USB Cable - A to B USB 2.0 Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

USB2HAB6
6ft USB Cable -A to B USB Cable-USB Printer Cable -
Type A to B USB Cable-A to B USB 2.0 Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

USBDVI4N1A10 10 ft 4-in-1 USB DVI Audio and Mic $25.99 13% $22.61

USBFAB6T

Connect USB 2.0 peripherals to your computer - 6ft 
usb cable - 6ft a to b usb cable - 6ft usb printer 
cable - 6ft type a to b usb cable - 6ft a to b usb 
2.0 cable $8.99 13% $7.82

SVUSB2N1_10

Connect VGA and USB-equipped computers to a KVM 
Switch using a single cable - 10ft kvm cable - 10ft 
usb kvm cable - 10ft kvm switch cable -10ft vga kvm 
cable $21.99 13% $19.13



SVUSB2N1_15

Connect VGA and USB-equipped computers to a KVM 
Switch using a single cable - 15ft kvm cable - 15ft 
usb kvm cable - 15ft kvm switch cable -15ft vga kvm 
cable $29.99 13% $26.09

PCI1394B_3
3 Port 2b 1a PCI 1394b FireWire Adapter Card with DV 
Editing Kit $78.99 13% $68.72

CABSCREWS

Mount equipment with these high quality screws - 
Compatible with mountable server, telecom and A/V 
equipment - Server screws - M5 screws - M5 mounting - 
Server rack mounting screws - Caninet mounting screws 
- M5 server rack screws - 50 pack of screws $29.99 13% $26.09

HC102 Nylon Cable Tie Mounts - Pkg of 100 $27.99 13% $24.35
NM9MF DB9 RS232 Serial Null Modem Adapter - M/F $9.99 13% $8.69

PAC101
5-15R to 5-15P Power Cord - Power Extension Cord -  - 
NEMA Power Cord - NEMA Extension Cord $8.99 13% $7.82

NM9MM DB9 RS232 Serial Null Modem Adapter - M/M $7.99 13% $6.95

PXT101NB3S

Extend the distance between your laptop and power 
outlet by 6ft - NEMA 5-15P to C5 - 6ft Laptop Power 
Cord - 6 ft NEMA 5-15P to C5 power cord - 6feet 3 
Prong Laptop Power Cord - NEMA 5-15P to IEC 320 C5 
Power Cable - 3 Prong Power Cord - C5 Power Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

ATX2POWER350

Replace or upgrade to a 350W power supply for a 
standard ATX computer - 350w atx power supply - 350 
watt atx power supply - 350w ATX PSU - 350w power 
supply - 350w atx12v power supply $80.99 13% $70.46

ATX24POWEXT

This 24-pin ATX 2.01 Power Extension Cable offers a 
male 24-pin ATX connector and a female 24-pin 
connector, letting you extend the length of an ATX 
power supply connection by 8in. $8.99 13% $7.82

RKPW247015

Organize and add additional power outlets to your 
rack solution - rack mount power strip - rackmount 
power strip - 24 outlet power strip $102.99 13% $89.60

MXT10010

This 9-pin Straight Through Serial Cable features a 
DB9 male connector and a DB9 female connector, 
allowing you to extend a serial device connection by 
up to 10ft. $8.99 13% $7.82



USBFAB_6
6ft USB Cable - A to B USB Cable - USB Printer Cable - 
type A to B USB Cable - A to B USB 2.0 Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

USB2FAAEXT15

Reliably extend the distance of a USB 2.0 device an 
additional 16ft - usb active extension cable - usb 
repeater cable - usb booster cable $27.99 13% $24.35

M45PATCH10BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 10ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH15BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 15ft RJ45 Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

M45PATCH1YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 1ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 1ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 1ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH25BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 25ft RJ45 Patch Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

M45PATCH2YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 2ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 2ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 2ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH3YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95



M45PATCH50BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 50ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 50ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 50ft RJ45 Patch Cable $17.99 13% $15.65

M45PATCH6BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

FIBSTSC1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 1m ST/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 1 m ST to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 1 
meter ST to SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - ST/SC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $18.99 13% $16.52

ICUSB232PRO

Add an RS-232 serial port to your laptop or desktop 
computer through USB, features COM port retention - 
USB to Serial - USB to RS232 - USB to DB9 - USB to 
serial Adapter - USB to serial port $32.99 13% $28.70

SV211KUSB

Control 2 USB enabled computers with this complete 
KVM kit including cables - usb kvm switch - 2 port 
kvm switch - vga kvm switch - desktop kvm switch - 
usb kvm switch 2 port $52.99 13% $46.10

FAN7X15TX3

Add additional chassis cooling with a 70mm ball 
bearing fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 70mm fan - 
tx3 fan - 3 pin case fan $10.99 13% $9.56

FANP1003LD

This startech.com socket 7/730 CPU cooling fan 
optimizes heat dissipation and removal by combining a 
large heatsink and $19.99 13% $17.39

RK2236BKF

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment securely in this 22U solid steel rack - 22u 
enclosed rack - 22u server rack - 22u cabinet - 
server cabinet - server rack enclosure $854.99 13% $743.84



SATAPOWADAP

Power a Serial ATA hard drive from a conventional LP4 
power supply connection - LP4 to sata adapter - LP4 
to sata power - 4 pin to sata power - 6in LP4 to sata 
cable - lp4 to sata $8.99 13% $7.82

SCNM925FM

This 10ft Cross Wired Serial/Null Modem Cable 
features one DB9 female and one DB25 male connector, 
allowing you to connect a serial printer to a 25-pin 
serial port, or transfer files from PC to PC via 
serial connection. $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH7GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 7ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 7ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 7ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

USBEXTAA10

Extend the distance between your USB 2.0 devices by 
10ft - 10ft usb extension cable - 10ft usb 2.0 
extension cable - 10ft USB extension cord -10ft usb 
male female cable $10.99 13% $9.56

N6PATCH10BL

10ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH15BL

15ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

N6PATCH25BL

25ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91



N6PATCH3BL

3ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 3 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH7BL

7ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH10WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 10ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

ICUSB1284

Add a Centronics parallel port to your desktop or 
laptop PC through USB - usb to parallel adapter - usb 
to parallel printer - usb to parallel cable - usb to 
centronics - usb to ieee 1284 $18.99 13% $16.52

N6PATCH10BK

10ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH3BK

3ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 3 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH7BK

7ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

SV1631DUSB

Control up to 16 USB or PS/2-connected computers from 
one keyboard, mouse and monitor - usb kvm switch - 16 
port kvm switch - vga kvm switch -rack mount kvm $631.99 13% $549.83

SV431DUSB

This USB+PS/2 4 port KVM Switch lets you control 
multiple PS/2 or USB-controlled computers from a 
single console (USB keyboard, USB mouse, monitor) $230.99 13% $200.96

4POSTRACK25

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment in this 25U open-frame rack - 25U 
Adjustable Depth 4 Post Open Frame Server Rack 
Cabinet - Open Frame Equipment Rack - 25U Rack - 4 
Post Rack $402.99 13% $350.60

SV831DUSB

Control up to 8 USB or PS/2-connected computers from 
one keyboard, mouse and monitor - usb kvm switch - 8 
port kvm switch - vga kvm switch -rack mount kvm $368.99 13% $321.02

USBFAB_10
10ft USB Cable - A to B USB Cable - USB Printer Cable 
- type A to B USB Cable - A to B USB 2.0 Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

SV411KUSB

Control 4 USB enabled computers with this complete 
KVM kit including cables - usb kvm switch - 4 port 
kvm switch - vga kvm switch - desktop kvm switch - 
usb kvm switch 4 port $93.99 13% $81.77

C6PATCH15BL

15ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56



C6PATCH50BL

50ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

EC230USB 2 Port ExpressCard Laptop USB 2.0 Adapter Card $18.99 13% $16.52

LP4SATAFM

This SATA to LP4 Power Cable Adapter features one LP4 
female power connector and a male SATA power 
connector, allowing you to connect an IDE hard drive 
to a Serial ATA power connector provided by the 
computer power supply. $9.99 13% $8.69

SV841HDIE

Remotely manage and control up to 8 PCs, servers or 
KVMs at the BIOS level - ip kvm switch - kvm over ip  
- 8 port kvm switch - remote kvm - ip kvm $948.99 13% $825.62

ST4202USB

Turn a single USB 2.0 port into 4 external USB 2.0 
ports - usb 2.0 hub - 4 port usb hub - desktop usb 
hub - powered usb hub - external usb hub $30.99 13% $26.96

ST7202USB

Turn a single USB 2.0 port into 7 external USB 2.0 
ports - usb 2.0 hub - 7 port usb hub - desktop usb 
hub - powered usb hub - external usb hub $42.99 13% $37.40

USBVGA4N1A10

Connect high resolution VGA video, USB, audio and 
microphone all in one cable - kvm cable - usb kvm 
cable - kvm switch cable -vga kvm cable $22.99 13% $20.00

USBVGA4N1A6

Connect high resolution VGA video, USB, audio and 
microphone all in one cable - kvm cable - usb kvm 
cable - kvm switch cable -vga kvm cable $18.99 13% $16.52

35BAYCF2IDE

Connect a CF card to a computer through an IDE 
connector - compact flash to ide adapter - cf to ide 
adapter - cf to ide converter - ide to cf card reader 
- compact flash adapter $36.99 13% $32.18



EPS8EXT

This EPS 8 Pin Power Extension Cable lets you extend 
the reach of your EPS power supply cable by 8in, 
giving you enough cable slack to connect the power 
supply to the EPS port without having to stretch or 
strain the cable. $8.99 13% $7.82

PEX2PCI4

Add four external PCI expansion card slots to a 
desktop or laptop computer system - pci expansion 
chassis - external pci slot - pci express to pci 
expansion box $546.99 13% $475.88

LP4SATAFMD LP4 to SATA Power Cable Adapter with Floppy Power $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH6BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability -6ft Cat5e Patch Cable -6 ft Cat 5e patch 
cable -6feet Cat5e Patch Cord -6ft Molded Patch Cable 
-6feet Cat 5 RJ45 Patch Cable -Blue $8.99 13% $7.82

WALLMOUNT6

Mount networking equipment and shallow rackmount 
devices with this 6U wall-mountable rack - wall 
mounting bracket - wall mount bracket - wall mount 
bracket - wall rack mount - wall server rack $66.99 13% $58.28

USBMBADAPT

This USB A Female to Motherboard Header Adapter 
features a 4-pin USB header connection, as well as a 
regular USB A (female) port, converting a motherboard 
USB header connection into an internal USB A female 
port. Backed by Lifetime Warranty. $9.99 13% $8.69

SV431DVIUA

Share keyboard, mouse, speakers and a DVI display 
between four multimedia computers - usb kvm switch - 
DVI KVM Switch - USB DVI KVM Switch $231.99 13% $201.83

EC1394B2

Add 2 FireWire800 ports to a laptop through an 
ExpressCard slot - expresscard firewire - expresscard 
1394 - laptop firewire card - expresscard firewire 
800 - texas instruments firewire card $84.99 13% $73.94



AT925FM

Our Adapter DB9F to DB25M converts a 9 pin serial 
port to a 25 pin male connector. Backed with a 
lifetime warranty, these cables help StarTech.com 
maintain our tradition of offering top-notch parts 
and products for the best price possible. $8.99 13% $7.82

PEX1394B3

Add 2 native FireWire 800 ports to your computer 
through a PCI Express expansion slot - pci express 
firewire card - pci express 1394a - pcie firewire 
card - pcie 1394 - 4 port firewire 400 card $88.99 13% $77.42

ST1214T

Extend and distribute a VGA signal to up to 4 
displays over Cat5 cable - vga over cat5 extender - 
vga extender over cat5 - vga over cat 5 extender - 
vga extender over cat 5 - VGA to Cat5 Extender $194.99 13% $169.64

ST121R

Extend and distribute a VGA signal to up to 4 
displays over Cat5 cable - vga receiver - VGA over 
Cat5 Receiver - VGA to Cat5 receiver -vga over cat 5 
extender $111.99 13% $97.43

1394_96_6

Deliver high speed data transfers between your 
FireWire devices - 6ft 1394 firewire cable - 6ft 
firewire 400 to 800 cable - 6ft 9 pin to 6 pin 
firewire cable $18.99 13% $16.52

1394_99_6 6 ft 1394b 9 Pin to 9 Pin Firewire 800 Cable M/M $14.99 13% $13.04

ST122UTPA

Extend and distribute a VGA signal and the 
accompanying audio to a remote display over Cat5 
cable - vga extender - vga video extender over cat5 - 
vga monitor extender - vga over cat5 - vga over utp $172.99 13% $150.50

C6PATCH15BK

15ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56



C6PATCH15GN

15ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

C6PATCH15WH

15ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

C6PATCH3BK

3ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 3 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH3BL

3ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH5BK

5ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH5BL

5ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



C6PATCH7BK

7ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

ACFANKIT12

Increase airflow in your server rack or cabinet to 
extend equipment life - rack fan - rack cooling fan - 
server rack fan -server cooling fan $85.99 13% $74.81

C6PATCH7BL

7ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

PEX2IDE 1 Port PCI Express IDE Controller Adapter Card $32.99 13% $28.70

ST122LE

Compact USB-powered VGA splitter allows you to split 
a video source to two separate displays - vga video 
splitter - vga monitor splitter - 2 port vga splitter 
- computer video splitter - vga distribution system $48.99 13% $42.62

ICUSB2324

Add four RS232 serial ports to any notebook or 
desktop computer using a single USB port - USB to 
Serial - USB to RS232 - USB to DB9 - USB to serial 
Adapter - USB to serial port $111.99 13% $97.43

ICUSB2328

Add eight RS232 serial ports to any notebook or 
desktop computer using a single USB port - USB to 
Serial - USB to RS232 - USB to DB9 - USB to serial 
Adapter - USB to serial port $246.99 13% $214.88

C6PATCH10YL

10ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



C6PATCH15YL

15ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

ICUSB1284D25

Add a DB25 parallel port to any PC or laptop with a 
free USB port - usb to parallel adapter - usb to 
parallel printer - usb to parallel cable - USB to 
DB25 - usb to ieee 1284 $16.99 13% $14.78

USBEXTAA6IN

Extends the length your current USB device cable by 6 
inches - 6 inch usb a to a extension cable - 6in usb 
a male to a female cable - 6in usb 2.0 extension cord $8.99 13% $7.82

FAN775E

Provide a fan and heatsink cooling solution to any 
standard Socket 775/T desktop CPU - socket 775 cooler 
- 775 cpu cooler - 775 fan - lga 775 cooler - 775 
heatsink $21.99 13% $19.13

FIBLCSC5

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 5m LC/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 5 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 5 
meter LC to SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - LC/SC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $21.99 13% $19.13

FIBLCST5

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 5m LC/ST Fiber 
Optic Cable - 5 m LC to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 5 
meter LC to ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - LC/ST - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $25.99 13% $22.61

SV431USBAE

Share keyboard, mouse, speakers and a VGA display 
between four multimedia computers - usb kvm switch - 
4 port kvm switch - vga kvm switch -rack mount kvm $135.99 13% $118.31

ICUSB2321X

Add one serial RS-232 port with com retention to any 
laptop or computer with a USB port - USB to Serial - 
USB to RS232 - USB to DB9 - USB to serial Adapter - 
USB to serial port $49.99 13% $43.49



LP4SATAFM2L

If you need to use an older IDE hard drive with a new 
SATA power supply, look no further than StarTech.com 
s LP4 to SATA $11.99 13% $10.43

ST121UTPDVI

Extend a single DVI video signal up to 150ft over 
Cat5 cabling - dvi over cat5 - dvi video extender - 
dvi over cat5 extender -DVI to Cat5 Extender $193.99 13% $168.77

UUSBHAUB10

Charge or sync micro USB mobile devices from a 
standard USB port on your desktop or mobile computer - 
10ft USB A to Micro B  - 10feet USB A to Micro B 
Cable - Micro USB Cable - USB Device Cable $11.99 13% $10.43

UUSBHAUB3

Charge or sync micro USB mobile devices from a 
standard USB port on your desktop or mobile computer - 
3ft usb to micro cable - 3ft usb to micro b - 3ft 
micro usb cable $8.99 13% $7.82

UUSBHAUB6

Charge or sync micro USB mobile devices from a 
standard USB port on your desktop or mobile computer - 
6ft usb to micro cable - 6ft usb to micro b - 6ft 
micro usb cable $9.99 13% $8.69

PEX100S

Add a 10/100Mbps Ethernet port to a desktop computer 
through a PCI Express slot - pci express ethernet 
adapter - pcie ethernet card - pci express ethernet 
nic -10/100 adapter card $22.99 13% $20.00

USB2HAB10T

Connect USB 2.0 peripherals to your computer - 10ft 
usb cable - 10ft a to b usb cable - 10ft usb printer 
cable - 10ft type a to b usb cable - 10ft a to b usb 
2.0 cable $8.99 13% $7.82

ST122W

Split a single VGA video signal to 2 monitors or 
projectors - vga video splitter - 2 port vga splitter 
- 2 port vga video splitter - wall mount splitter - 
computer video splitter $40.99 13% $35.66

ST128W 8 Port VGA Video Splitter - Wall Mountable $40.99 13% $35.66

UUSBHAUB3RA

Charge and sync Micro USB devices, even in tight 
spaces - 3ft usb to micro cable - 3ft usb to micro b - 
3ft micro usb cable -3ft right angle usb cable $9.99 13% $8.69



PXT100Y

Power two devices (computer, monitor, printer) from a 
single power outlet - Y Splitter Power Cable - 10ft 
Computer Power Y Cable - Computer Power Cord - 10 ft 
Computer Power Cord Splitter IEC320 C14 to 2x IEC320 
C13 - 1x C14 (M) 2x C13 (F) $19.99 13% $17.39

CPNTTOS2HDMI
Component and Toslink to HDMI Video Converter with 
Audio $124.99 13% $108.74

PXT101_3
5-15 to C13 Power Cord - 3 ft Computer Power Cord - 
AC Power Cord - NEMA Power Cord - c13 Power Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

VS410HDMIE

Switch between 4 HDMI sources on one display or 
projector - hdmi switch - hdmi video switch - 4 port 
HDMI switch -4x1 hdmi switch $92.99 13% $80.90

FAN7X10TX3

Keep a system running cooler with a 70mm ball bearing 
case fan - pc fan - computer case fan - 70mm fan - 
tx3 fan - 3 pin case fan $10.99 13% $9.56

C6PATCH5WH

5ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH25BK

25ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

C6PATCH10GN

10ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



C6PATCH10GR

10ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH15GR

15ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

C6PATCH5GN

5ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH7GN

7ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH7WH

7ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

PLATE9MLP

This Low Profile DB9 Serial Slot Plate Bracket adds a 
DB9 serial port to the rear panel of small form 
factor/low profile computer, connecting to the host 
computer motherboard using an IDC10 connector. $8.99 13% $7.82

ICUSBAUDIOB

Add headphone and MIC audio connectors through USB - 
usb sound card - usb external sound card - laptop 
sound card -usb stereo adapter $24.99 13% $21.74



SCNM9FF

Transfer files  via serial connection - 10ft null 
modem cable - 10ft null modem serial cable - 10ft 
rs232 null modem cable $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH3RD

3ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6CROSSOVER Gigabit Cat 6 to Crossover Ethernet Adapter $18.99 13% $16.52

C6PATCH1BK

1ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

USBDVI4N1A6

Connect high resolution DVI video, USB, audio and 
microphone all in one cable - kvm cable - usb kvm 
cable - kvm switch cable -DVI kvm cable $18.99 13% $16.52

ADJSHELF

Add a sturdy, adjustable depth shelf into almost any 
server rack or cabinet -Vented Rack Mount Shelf -
Rackmount Shelf -Fixed Server Rack Shelf -175lbs / 
80kg $124.99 13% $108.74

ST1000BT32

Add a 10/100/1000Mbps Ethernet port to any PC through 
a PCI slot - pci gigabit ethernet - gigabit ethernet 
adapter - gigabit network card -server adapter $19.99 13% $17.39

CABCONS1716I

Control 16 servers or KVM switches remotely over an 
IP network with this rack mountable LCD console - lcd 
kvm - kvm over ip  - 16 port kvm over ip - remote kvm 
- ip kvm $2,555.99 13% $2,223.71

CABLMANAGER2

Organize and Manage Network, Server and KVM Cabling 
in your Server Rack - rack cable management - 
rackmount cable management - cable management panel -
horizontal cable management $44.99 13% $39.14

ST4200USBM

Add four rugged external USB 2.0 ports from a single 
USB connection - usb 2.0 hub - 4 port usb hub - 
desktop usb hub -external usb hub $84.99 13% $73.94



WIRC6PATBKRL

Make Gigabit network connections using this high 
quality Cat6 Cable - Cat 6 Bulk Cable - 1000ft Cat6 
Ethernet Cable - 1000 Cat6 Patch Cable - Black - 
Stranded Cat 6 UTP Patch Cable - Cat 6 Pull Box - CM-
Rated for In-Wall Use - Lifetime Warranty $282.99 13% $246.20

ATXP4EXT

This 4 Pin P4 CPU Power Extension Cable extends the 
reach of your ATX12V power supply CPU power connector 
by 8in, making it easier to make the necessary power 
connection without having to inchstretchinch the CPU 
power connector from the power supply. $8.99 13% $7.82

USBEXTAA5DSK

Extend a USB port from the back of your computer to 
your desktop - 5 ft usb a to a extension cable - 5ft 
usb a male to a female cable - 5ft usb 2.0 extension 
cord $9.99 13% $8.69

45PATCH3GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
3ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

ST424MX

Share up to four distinct VGA inputs and audio source 
signals between multiple monitors - video matrix 
switch - VGA video switch - vga video switcher -4x4 
VGA Matrix $279.99 13% $243.59

ST1218T

This 8 Port transmitter unit is designed for use with 
StarTech.coms ST121 VGA Video over Cat5 extender 
series - a convenient video distribution system 
allows a single VGA source to be broadcast to 
multiple displays at up to 492 ft. (150m) away. $307.99 13% $267.95

VGA2VID

Connect a PC with VGA output to a composite or S-
Video TV - vga to s video - vga to composite - pc to 
tv converter - rgb to tv - pc to tv adapter $138.99 13% $120.92



SV431DVIUAHR

Control up to 4 high resolution multimedia computers 
from a single console - usb kvm switch - DVI KVM 
Switch - USB DVI KVM Switch -dvi dual link kvm $348.99 13% $303.62

ICUSB2322X

Add 2 serial RS-232 ports to any laptop or computer 
with a USB port - USB to Serial - USB to RS232 - USB 
to DB9 - USB to serial Adapter - USB to serial port $71.99 13% $62.63

ICUSB2324X

Add 4 serial RS-232 ports to any laptop or computer 
with a USB port - USB to Serial - USB to RS232 - USB 
to DB9 - USB to serial Adapter - USB to serial port $127.99 13% $111.35

PEX1P

Add a parallel port to your desktop computer through 
a PCI Express slot, features both standard and half-
height mounting brackets - pcie parallel card - ieee 
1284 card - parallel adapter - pci express parallel 
card - pci express db25 card $40.99 13% $35.66

ICUSB422IS

Add an R422/485 serial port to your laptop or desktop 
computer through USB - USB to Serial - usb to rs485 - 
USB to DB9 - usb to rs422 - USB to serial Adapter $141.99 13% $123.53

USBFAB_15

Connect USB 2.0 peripherals to your computer - 15ft 
usb cable - 15ft a to b usb cable - 15ft usb printer 
cable - 15ft type a to b usb cable - 15ft a to b usb 
2.0 cable $9.99 13% $8.69

GC99MFRA1

This Right Angle DB9 to DB9 Serial Cable Adapter 
features a right angled DB9 Male serial connector and 
a standard DB9 female serial connector, making it 
easy to connect serial devices even if space near the 
port is limited. $13.99 13% $12.17

GC99MFRA2
Right Angle DB9 to DB9 Serial Cable Adapter Type 2 - 
M/F $10.99 13% $9.56

DB9CONCABL6

Connecting your computer serial port to the RJ45 
console port on your Cisco router - 6ft cisco console 
cable - 6ft serial console cable $27.99 13% $24.35



PXT1001

Extend your power cord connections by up to 1ft - 1ft 
C14 to C13 Power Cord - 1ft computer power extension 
cord - 1ft AC power cord -1ft c13 power cable $8.99 13% $7.82

PXT10010
C14 to C13 Power Cord - Computer Power Extension Cord 
- 10 ft Power Cord - AC Power Cord - c13 Power Cable $13.99 13% $12.17

SV441DUSBI

Control up to 4 USB VGA computers remotely over an IP 
network or the internet - ip kvm switch - kvm over ip  
- 4 port kvm over ip - remote kvm - ip kvm $967.99 13% $842.15

SVUSBVGA6 6 ft Ultra-Thin USB VGA 2-in-1 KVM Cable $17.99 13% $15.65

PXT1011
5-15 to C13 Power Cord - 1 ft Computer Power Cord - 
AC Power Cord - NEMA Power Cord - c13 Power Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

PXTC19C2010 10 ft Computer Power Cord - C19 to C20 $16.99 13% $14.78
PXTC19C203 3 ft Computer Power Cord - C19 to C20 $18.99 13% $16.52
PXTC19C206 6 ft Computer Power Cord - C19 to C20 $18.99 13% $16.52
SVUSBVGA10 10 ft Ultra-Thin USB VGA 2-in-1 KVM Cable $18.99 13% $16.52

PCIEX68ADAP

This PCI Express 6 pin to 8 pin power adapter cable 
lets you connect a standard 6-pin PCI Express power 
connection provided by the computer power supply to 
newer ATI and NVidia video cards that require an 8 
pin power connection. $16.99 13% $14.78

C6PATCH10BL

10ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH1BL

1ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95



C6PATCH25BL

25ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

45PATCH15WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 15ft Snagless Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

RJ45PATCH5

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 5ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 5ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 5ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 5ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
5ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH35BL

35ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6PATCH1YL

1ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH25YL

25ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91



MXT100FF

This 6ft Straight through Serial cable features two 
DB9 female (DB9F) connectors, offering a convenient 
and reliable serial connection. This straight through 
serial cable is backed by StarTech.comfeets Lifetime 
Warranty. $8.99 13% $7.82

SV565UTPU

Operate a USB & VGA KVM or PC up to 500ft away as if 
it were right in front of you - kvm extender - KVM 
Extender CAT5 - Console extender $242.99 13% $211.40

NETRS2321POE

Connect to, configure and remotely manage an RS-232 
serial device over an IP network - serial to IP - 
serial device server - serial over ip - power over 
ethernet switch - ethernet device server $174.99 13% $152.24

RK219WALLV

Mount a server, network or telecommunications device 
vertically with this 2U wall-mountable rack - wall 
mount rack - wallmount rack - vertical wall mount 
rack - vertical wall mount bracket - 2u wall mount 
rack $74.99 13% $65.24

PEX1PCI1

Install half-height/low profile PCI interface cards 
in a standard PCI Express expansion slot - pci 
express to pci adapter card - pci express to pci 
converter - pcie to pci adapter $65.99 13% $57.41

C6PATCH8WH

8ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

SH39LK

Add a rugged 3U storage drawer to any standard 19in 
server rack or cabinet - rack drawer - rackmount 
drawer - rack mount drawer -server drawer $83.99 13% $73.07

USBPLATELP

Add two external USB 2.0 ports to your small form 
factor PC - USB Bracket - 2 Port USB Bracket - Low 
Profile USB Bracket - USB 2.0 Slot Plate Adapter $9.99 13% $8.69



PEX1000MMSC

Add a gigabit Multi-mode SC fiber port to your system 
through PCI Express - pci express fiber nic - fiber 
network card - fiber ethernet card -pci express fiber 
card $171.99 13% $149.63

RK119WALLV

Mount a server, network or telecommunications device 
vertically with this 1U wall-mountable rack - wall 
mount rack - wallmount rack - vertical wall mount 
rack - vertical wall mount bracket - 1u wall mount 
rack $59.99 13% $52.19

RK12OD

Mount smaller rack mountable devices right at your 
desk with this lightweight 12U 2 post desktop rack - 
desktop rack - open frame rack - small server rack $70.99 13% $61.76

RK319WALLV

Mount server, network or telecommunications devices 
vertically with this 3U wall-mountable rack - wall 
mount rack - wallmount rack - vertical wall mount 
rack - vertical wall mount bracket - 3u wall mount 
rack $75.99 13% $66.11

RK419WALLV

Mount server, network or telecommunications devices 
vertically with this 4U wall-mountable rack - wall 
mount rack - wall mount rack - vertical wall mount 
rack - vertical wall mount bracket - 4u wall mount 
rack $104.99 13% $91.34

RK812WALLO

8U 19in wall mount network rack w/12in mounting depth 
is EIA/ECA-310 compatible - Open frame design of 2 
Post Server Rm AV/IT rack facilitates unobstructed 
airflow & supports 200lbs - w/ 32 screws/cage nuts - 
Lifetime warranty & 24 hr tech support $123.99 13% $107.87

MXT101MM15

Attach a PC VGA port to a switchbox - 15ft vga cable - 
15ft vga video cable - 15ft vga monitor cable -15ft 
hd15 to hd15 cable $12.99 13% $11.30

WIRRJ45BLRL
1000 ft Cat5e Bulk Cable - Cat 5e Bulk Cable - LAN 
Wire - RJ45 Wire - Cat5e Pull Box $184.99 13% $160.94

110VDSLEXT

Extend your 10/100Mbps network by up to 1km over 
Ethernet or RJ11 phone lines - ethernet extender - 
lan extender - ethernet over phone - network extender 
- short haul modem $367.99 13% $320.15



45PATCH100BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 100ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 100ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 100ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 100ft RJ45 
Patch Cable - 100ft Snagless Patch Cable $31.99 13% $27.83

4POSTRACKHD

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment in this 45U high-capacity open-frame rack - 
four post rack - 4 post rack - 45u 4 post rack - 45u 
server rack - 45u open frame $793.99 13% $690.77

C6PATCH100WH

100ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 100 ft - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

C6PATCH10BK

10ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH10WH

10ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH3WH

3ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 9 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



C6PATCH6GR

6ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH100B

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 100ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 100ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 100ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 100ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 100ft RJ45 Patch Cable $31.99 13% $27.83

M45PATCH10BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability -10ft Cat5e Patch Cable -10 ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable -10feet Cat5e Patch Cord -10ft Molded 
Patch Cable -10feet Cat 5 RJ45 Patch Cable -Blue $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH20BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 20ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 20ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 20ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 20ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 20ft RJ45 Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

M45PATCH25WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 25ft RJ45 Patch Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

M45PATCH50BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 50ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 50ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 50ft RJ45 Patch Cable $17.99 13% $15.65

SFPSXMM

MSA Uncoded SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 
1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm Multi Mode (MMF) 
Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $69.99 13% $60.89



M45PATCH20GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 20ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 20ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 20ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 20ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 20ft RJ45 Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

RJ45PATCH10

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 10ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

RJ45PATCH100

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 100ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 100ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 100ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 100ft RJ45 
Patch Cable - 100ft Snagless Patch Cable $31.99 13% $27.83

RJ45PATCH50

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 50ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 50ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 50ft Snagless Patch Cable $17.99 13% $15.65

NOTECONS01

Turn any laptop into a console for headless servers, 
PCs, ATMs, kiosks and more - usb crash cart adapter - 
laptop crash cart - laptop kvm console -portable 
crash cart $466.99 13% $406.28

ICUSBAUDIO7

Turn a USB port into a virtual 7.1 channel Sound Card 
- usb sound card - usb external sound card - laptop 
sound card - usb sound adapter - USB 7.1 $29.99 13% $26.09

TX3SPLIT12 12in TX3 Fan Power Splitter Cable $6.99 13% $6.08

UUSBMUSBMF

Allows the use of older Mini USB cables with newer 
Micro USB devices. - micro usb to mini usb - mini usb 
adapter - micro to mini usb adapter $9.99 13% $8.69



50FIBLCLC30

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 30m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 30 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 30 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - LC/LC - 
OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $52.99 13% $46.10

FIBLCLC1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 1m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 1 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 1 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
LC/LC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $19.99 13% $17.39

FIBLCLC3

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 3m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 3 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 3 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
LC/LC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $18.99 13% $16.52

FIBLCSC2

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 2m LC/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 2 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 2 
meter LC to SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - LC/SC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $16.99 13% $14.78

FIBLCSC3

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 3m LC/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 3 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 3 
meter LC to SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - LC/SC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $18.99 13% $16.52

FIBLCST2

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 2m LC/ST Fiber 
Optic Cable - 2 m LC to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 2 
meter LC to ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - LC/ST - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $21.99 13% $19.13



FIBSTSC2

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 2m ST/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 2 m ST to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 2 
meter ST to SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - ST/SC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $15.99 13% $13.91

PEX2PCIE4L

Add Two PCI & Two PCI Express Expansion Card Slots to 
a Desktop or Laptop Computer System - pci expansion 
chassis - external pci slot - pci express to pci 
expansion box $470.99 13% $409.76

STUTPWALL

This VGA Video Extender Wall Plate kit includes both 
VGA transmitter and receiver units, allowing you to 
make out-of-the-way connections from a VGA video 
source to a remote VGA monitor. Supports maximum VGA 
extension distance of 300m (950ft). $234.99 13% $204.44

50FIBLCSC5

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - LC/SC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 5 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 5 meter LC-
SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - 
LC/SC - OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $20.99 13% $18.26

FIBLCST3

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 3m LC/ST Fiber 
Optic Cable - 3 m LC to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 3 
meter LC to ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - LC/ST - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $21.99 13% $19.13

FIBSCSC2

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 2m SC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 2 m SC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 2 meter SC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
SC/SC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $16.99 13% $14.78



FIBSTSC3

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 3m ST/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 3 m ST to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 3 
meter ST to SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - ST/SC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $17.99 13% $15.65

FIBSTST2

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 2m ST Fiber Optic 
Cable - 2 m ST to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 2 meter ST 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
ST/ST - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $19.99 13% $17.39

RJ45PATCH4

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 4ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 4ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 4ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 4ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
4ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

PXT101_10
5-15 to C13 Power Cord - 10 ft Computer Power Cord - 
AC Power Cord - NEMA Power Cord - c13 Power Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

C6ASPAT10BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $18.99 13% $16.52

C6ASPAT10GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $18.99 13% $16.52

C6ASPAT14BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $20.99 13% $18.26



C6ASPAT14GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $20.99 13% $18.26

UUSBHAUB1

Charge or sync micro USB mobile devices from a 
standard USB port on your desktop or mobile computer - 
1ft usb to micro cable - 1ft usb to micro b - 1ft 
micro usb cable $8.99 13% $7.82

C6ASPAT1BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $11.99 13% $10.43

C6ASPAT1GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $11.99 13% $10.43

C6ASPAT3BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $13.99 13% $12.17

C6ASPAT3GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $13.99 13% $12.17



C6ASPAT7BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $14.99 13% $13.04

C6ASPAT7GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $14.99 13% $13.04

PXT101L
5-15 to C13 Power Cord - 6 ft Computer Power Cord - 
AC Power Cord - NEMA Power Cord - c13 Power Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

USB2HABM1

This high quality USB A to Mini B Cable provides one 
(4-pin) USB Type A male connector and one Mini B (5-
pin) male connector, and supports high speed USB 2.0 
transfer rates (480Mbps). Backed by StarTech.comfeets 
Lifetime Warranty. $8.99 13% $7.82

EC1S952

Add a high-speed RS-232 Serial port to your laptop 
computer via an ExpressCard expansion slot - 
expresscard serial card - rs232 card - expresscard 54 
serial card -expresscard 54 rs232 card $71.99 13% $62.63

ICUSBAUDIO7D

Turn your laptop or desktop computer into a 7.1-
channel home theater-ready sound system - usb sound 
card - usb external sound card - laptop sound card - 
usb sound adapter - USB 7.1 $51.99 13% $45.23

ST121UTPEP

Extend a VGA signal to a remote display using Cat5 
cabling - vga extender - vga to cat5 - cat 5 vga 
extender - cat5 vga extender - monitor extender $187.99 13% $163.55

EPS48ADAP

This LP4 + P4 PSU to EPS adapter combines a P4 power 
supply connection with an LP4 power supply 
connection, into a single 8-pin EPS motherboard 
connector. Backed by Lifetime Warranty. $9.99 13% $8.69



MCM110SC2

Convert and extend a 10/100 Mbps Ethernet connection 
up to 2 km over Multi Mode SC fiber - fiber converter 
- ethernet media converter - fibre converter - 10/100 
media converter - utp to fiber $82.99 13% $72.20

MCM110ST2

Convert and extend a 10/100 Mbps Ethernet connection 
up to 2 km over Multi Mode ST fiber - fiber converter 
- ethernet media converter - fibre converter - 10/100 
media converter - utp to fiber $82.99 13% $72.20

USBPNLAFAM1

Add an external panel mount USB connection to a PC or 
faceplate - USB Female to Male Cable - Panel Mount 
USB Cable - Panel Mount USB Port - USB Panel Mount 
Adapter - Panel Mount USB Extension - 1 ft Panel 
Mount USB Cable A to A - F/M - 1ft, 30 cm $8.99 13% $7.82

USBPNLBFBM1

This USB to USB Panel mount features a USB type B 
male connector on one end, and a USB B panel mount 
(female) molded connector on the other, providing a 
convenient solution for custom enclosures (e.g. 
internally mounted hard drives). $11.99 13% $10.43

NM9FF

This Null Modem Cable Adapter features two DB9 female 
connectors - a cost-saving way to convert a straight 
through cable into a null modem cable. The DB9F Null 
modem adapter is backed by lifetime warranty and free 
lifetime technical support. $8.99 13% $7.82

USBFAB10T 10 ft Transparent USB 2.0 Cable - A to B $7.99 13% $6.95

4POSTRACK36

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment in this adjustable 36U open-frame rack - 
four post rack - 4 post rack - 36u 4 post rack - 36u 
server rack - 36u open frame $399.99 13% $347.99

PYO2SATA

Add an extra SATA power outlet to your Power Supply - 
sata power splitter - 6in sata power cable - 6in sata 
power y cable -6in sata power adapter cable $9.99 13% $8.69



PYOLP42SATA

This SATA power splitter connects to a single SATA 
power supply connection and breaks out into two SATA 
power connectors and one LP4 connector. Backed by 
Lifetime Warranty. $8.99 13% $7.82

USBPNLAFHD1

Connect a panel-mountable USB port to your 
motherboard header. - usb header cable - panel mount 
usb - usb motherboard adapter -usb 2.0 internal cable $10.99 13% $9.56

UUSBMUSBFM

Use a Micro USB cable or power charger with older 
Mini USB devices. - micro usb to mini usb - mini usb 
adapter - micro to mini usb adapter $9.99 13% $8.69

PAC10110

5-15 Extension Cord - Computer Power Extension Cord - 
AC Extension Cord - NEMA Extension Cord - 10 ft 
Extension Cable $12.99 13% $11.30

PXT101L10
Laptop Power Cord - Laptop Power Cable - Laptop Power 
plug - NEMA 5-15P to C5 - $9.99 13% $8.69

USB2HABM10

This high quality 10ft USB A to Mini B Cable provides 
one (4-pin) USB Type A male connector and one Mini B 
(5-pin) male connector, and supports high speed USB 
2.0 transfer rates (480Mbps). Backed by 
StarTech.comfeets Lifetime Warranty. $7.99 13% $6.95

USB3SAB6

StarTech.coms 6ft SuperSpeed USB 3.0 cable (A-B) 
offers a durable, high quality connection that 
harnesses the full capability of the USB 3.0 
standard. Features high quality STP construction, 
backed by Lifetime Warranty. $14.99 13% $13.04

PEXUSB4DP

Add 4 USB 2.0 ports to your low profile/small form 
factor computer through a PCI Express expansion slot - 
pci express usb 2.0 card - pci-e usb 2.0 card - pcie 
usb 2.0 card $57.99 13% $50.45

MCM110SC2P

Convert and extend a 10/100 Mbps Ethernet connection 
up to 2 km over Multi Mode SC fiber - with PoE - 
fiber converter - ethernet media converter - fibre 
converter - 10/100 media converter - utp to fiber $160.99 13% $140.06



RJ4511TOOL

Crimp on both RJ11 and RJ45 cable connectors from a 
single tool (with wire stripper) - rj11 crimp tool - 
rj45 crimp tool - rj45 crimper $45.99 13% $40.01

CRJ4550PK

Terminate your Cat5e cables to the exact length 
required - Cat 5e Plug - RJ45 Modular Plug - RJ45 
Modular Connector - RJ45 ends - Bulk Cat5e RJ45 
Stranded Modular Plug Connectors - 50 Pkg $32.99 13% $28.70

WIRC6PATWHRL

Make Gigabit network connections using this high 
quality Cat6 Cable - Cat 6 Bulk Cable - 1000ft Cat6 
Ethernet Cable - 1000 Cat6 Patch Cable - White - 
Stranded Cat 6 UTP Patch Cable - Cat 6 Pull Box - CM-
Rated for In-Wall Use - Lifetime Warranty $282.99 13% $246.20

PLATE25F16

This 25-pin Parallel to 25-pin Header Slot Plate 
features one DB25 Female connector and one IDC 25 
connector. $8.99 13% $7.82

ICUSB422

Add an RS422/485 serial port to your system through 
USB, features COM port retention - USB to Serial - 
usb to rs485 - USB to DB9 - usb to rs422 - USB to 
serial Adapter $75.99 13% $66.11

PAC1016

Power Extension Cable - 6ft 5-15R to 5-15P Power Cord 
- 6ft power extension cord - 6ft nema power cord -6ft 
nema extension cord $10.99 13% $9.56

PCIUSB7

Add 7 USB 2.0 Ports to your PC through a PCI slot - 
pci to usb - pci usb controller - usb 2.0 card - pci 
to usb adapter - pci usb card $29.99 13% $26.09

STUTPWALLA VGA WALL PLATE VIDEO EXTENDER OVER CAT5 $307.99 13% $267.95

SV231DD2DUA

Share a keyboard, mouse and dual DVI 
displays/monitors between 2 multimedia computers - 
Dual Monitor KVM - dual monitor kvm switch - usb kvm 
switch - 2 port kvm switch - dual dvi kvm $290.99 13% $253.16

SV431DD2DUA

Share a keyboard, mouse and dual DVI 
displays/monitors between 4 multimedia computers - 
Dual Monitor KVM - dual monitor kvm switch - usb kvm 
switch - 4 port kvm switch - dual dvi kvm $416.99 13% $362.78



USB2HABM3

This high quality USB A to Mini B Cable provides one 
(4-pin) USB Type A male connector and one Mini B (5-
pin) male connector, and supports high speed USB 2.0 
transfer rates (480Mbps). Backed by StarTech.comfeets 
Lifetime Warranty. $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH6BK

6ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

GC9SF

This Slimline DB9 Gender Changer features two 
slimline DB9F connectors, offering a reliable, cost-
saving way to convert a 9 pin male port to a 9 pin 
female port. $7.99 13% $6.95

DVID4N1USB10

This 10ft four-in-one DVI/USB KVM cable integrates 
dual link DVI video quality with USB mouse and 
keyboard, 3.5mm audio out and microphone connections 
into a single, compact cable. $34.99 13% $30.44

DVID4N1USB15

This 15ft four-in-one DVI/USB KVM cable integrates 
dual link DVI video quality with USB mouse and 
keyboard, 3.5mm audio out and microphone connections 
into a single, compact cable. $27.99 13% $24.35

DVID4N1USB6

This 6ft four-in-one DVI/USB KVM cable integrates 
dual link DVI video quality with USB mouse and 
keyboard, 3.5mm audio out and microphone connections 
into a single, compact cable. $19.99 13% $17.39

SV431DDVDUA

Share a keyboard and mouse as well as 1 VGA and 1 DVI 
displays/monitors between 4 multimedia computers - 
Dual Monitor KVM - dual monitor kvm switch - usb kvm 
switch - 4 port kvm switch - dvi vga kvm $347.99 13% $302.75



C6PATCH3YL

3ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH30RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 30ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 30ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 30ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 30ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 30ft Snagless Patch Cable $11.99 13% $10.43

SV231DDVDUA

Share a keyboard and mouse as well as 1 VGA and 1 DVI 
displays/monitors between 2 multimedia computers - 
Dual Monitor KVM - dual monitor kvm switch - usb kvm 
switch - 2 port kvm switch - dvi vga kvm $235.99 13% $205.31

45PATCH15OR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 15ft Snagless Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

M45PATCH3BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability -3ft Cat5e Patch Cable -3 ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable -3feet Cat5e Patch Cord -3ft Molded Patch Cable 
-3feet Cat 5 RJ45 Patch Cable -Blue $7.99 13% $6.95

DP2HDMI2

Passive DisplayPort to HDMI adapter - 1080p/7.1 
Audio/HDCP 1.4/DP 1.2 - Connects DP source to an HDMI 
display/monitor/projector - 8in cable - Compact DP to 
HDMI adapter - Supports DP++ source - Video converter 
w/latching DP connector - OS Independent $21.99 13% $19.13



RKPW081915

8 Outlet PDU Power Distribution Unit -This 1U, 8-
outlet (120V 15A)(12A UL) Rack PDU is an ideal power 
distribution solution for your server rack/cabinet. 
Features horizontal mounting, ground/surge detection, 
built-in circuit breaker and reset switch $77.99 13% $67.85

ROLLOVER

RJ45 Ethernet to Cisco Console Rollover Adapter - 
This durable Rollover Adapter is a compact solution 
for converting Ethernet cable into a Rollover cable 
(Cisco Console Cable). Conforms to Yost Serial Device 
Wiring Standard. $8.99 13% $7.82

SV1631DUSBU

Control up to 16 USB computers from a single 
keyboard, mouse and monitor - usb kvm switch - 16 
port kvm switch - vga kvm switch -rack mount kvm $631.99 13% $549.83

SV431DUSBU

Control up to 4 VGA and USB computers from a single 
keyboard, mouse and monitor - usb kvm switch - 4 port 
kvm switch - vga kvm switch -rack mount kvm $209.99 13% $182.69

SV831DUSBAU

Control up to 8 VGA and USB computers from a single 
keyboard, mouse and monitor - usb kvm switch - 8 port 
kvm switch - vga kvm switch -rack mount kvm $409.99 13% $356.69

SV831DUSBU

Control up to 8 VGA and USB computers from a single 
keyboard, mouse and monitor - usb kvm switch - 8 port 
kvm switch - vga kvm switch -rack mount kvm $385.99 13% $335.81

USB3SAA6
SuperSpeed USB 3.0 cable - 9 pin USB 3.0 A - Male - 9 
pin USB 3.0 A - Male - 6 feet - Blue $14.99 13% $13.04

USB3SAB3
USB 3.0 cable - 9 pin USB 3.0 A - Male - 9 pin USB 
3.0 A - Male - 3 feet - Blue $10.99 13% $9.56

RPSMA10MF
10 ft RP-SMA to SMA Wireless Antenna Adapter Cable - 
M/F $19.99 13% $17.39



FIBLCLC10

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 10m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 10 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 10 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
LC/LC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $27.99 13% $24.35

4POSTRACK12A

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment in this 12U, adjustable open-frame rack - 
four post rack - 4 post rack - 12u 4 post rack - 12u 
server rack - 12u open frame $324.99 13% $282.74

DB92422 RS422 RS485 Serial DB9 to Terminal Block Adapter $21.99 13% $19.13

N6PATCH10WH

10ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH3WH

3ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 3 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

PCI1PEX1

StarTech.coms PC Screw Kit offers a handy assortment 
of common PC fasteners for building, reparing, and 
maintaining computer systems. The PC screw kit 
includes 12 different fasteners all in a plastic 
carrying case with divided compartments. $50.99 13% $44.36

PEX1394B3LP

Add 2 native FireWire 800 ports to your low 
profile/small form factor computer through a PCI 
Express expansion slot - pci express 1394a - pcie 
firewire card - pcie 1394 -4 port firewire 400 card $88.99 13% $77.42

USB3SEXTAA6

Extend your USB 3.0 SuperSpeed cable an additional 6 
feet - 6ft usb 3.0 extension cable - 6ft usb 
extension cable $14.99 13% $13.04



WALLSHELF

Wallmount and store your non-rackmount server, 
networking or AV equipment - equipment shelf - wall 
mount equipment shelf $135.99 13% $118.31

ST122VGAU

Switch between 2 VGA signals on a single display, 
features automatic, prioritized switching - vga auto 
switch - vga auto switcher - 2 port vga switch $53.99 13% $46.97

AD3X3

StarTech.coms AD3X3 is a  screwmounted, two-piece 
plastic wiring duct available in various sizes. The 
parallel openings on its walls make for easy 
customization and the snap-lid provides easy access 
to cables while maintaining a tidy appearance. $42.99 13% $37.40

BLANKB1

1U Rack Blank Panel for 19in Server Racks and 
Cabinets designed to EIA RS-310-C specifications and 
fits all 19IN standard server racks and cabinets $13.49 13% $11.74

BLANKB2

2U Rack Blank Panel for 19in Server Racks and 
Cabinets is designed to EIA RS-310-C specifications 
and fits all 19IN standard server racks and cabinets $21.99 13% $19.13

RJ45PATCH3

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
3ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

RJ45PATCH6

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability -6ft Cat5e Patch Cable -6 ft Cat 5e patch 
cable -6feet Cat5e Patch Cord -6ft RJ45 Patch Cable -
6feet Cat 5 Snagless Patch Cable -Blue $8.99 13% $7.82

ST7200USBM

Add 7 external, wall/DIN rail mountable USB 2.0 ports 
from a single USB connection - usb 2.0 hub - 7 port 
usb hub - desktop usb hub -external usb hub $119.99 13% $104.39



SV231HDMIUA

2-port USB HDMI KVM Switch lets you control two USB-
enabled multimedia computers or devices with HDMI 
video interfaces, using a single peripheral 
set/console (USB keyboard, mouse, monitor, speakers 
and microphone) $209.99 13% $182.69

SV431DPUA

Share keyboard, mouse, and DisplayPort display 
between 2 HD multimedia systems -4 Port DisplayPort 
KVM -DP KVM Switch -4 Port USB DisplayPort KVM Switch 
with Audio $326.99 13% $284.48

UNISLDSHF19

Increase peripheral and equipment accessibility with 
this vented sliding cabinet shelf - Adjustable 
Mounting Depth Rack Mount Shelf - Rackmount Shelf - 
Sliding Rack Shelf -Server Rack Shelf - 50lbs / 
22.7kg $133.99 13% $116.57

WALLMOUNTH4

Wall-mount a patch panel or network switch while 
providing hinged access to the back of the device(s) 
8 kg (17 lbs) weight capacity - 4U hinged network 
panel - Shallow 4U rack - Patch panel rack - Wall 
mount rack with hinge - 4U patch panel rack $55.99 13% $48.71

RJ45PATCH25

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 25ft Snagless Patch Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

USB2HAB2RA3

Connect USB 2.0 peripherals to your computer, for 
installation in narrow spaces -USB A to B Cable -3ft 
Right Angle USB Cable -3 ft Angled USB Cable -3 foot 
USB Cable Male to Male -USB Cable 2.0 -1x USB A Male, 
1x USB B Male M/M -Black $10.99 13% $9.56

PLATE9M16

Add an extra serial port to the back of your PC from 
your motherboard. - motherboard adapter - motherboard 
serial port $9.99 13% $8.69



USB2HAB1

This 1ft USB cable features one USB A male connector 
and one USB B male connector, providing a high 
quality connection to USB 2.0 peripherals. Backed by 
StarTech.comfeets Lifetime Warranty. $8.99 13% $7.82

USBPLATE4

Provides four USB port connections to a motherboard - 
4 Port USB A Female Slot Plate Adapter - USB panel - 
4 pin USB Type A (F) $12.99 13% $11.30

45PATCH5WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 5ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 5ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 5ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 5ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
5ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH7WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 7ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 7ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
7ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH15GN

15ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

RV2032B

Replaces the CMOS battery on a computer motherboard - 
cr2032 battery - motherboard battery - coin cell 
battery - 3V battery - 5 Pack $13.99 13% $12.17

USB2HABMY3

Connect and power your external mini-USB equipped 
hard drive through two standard USB ports on your 
computer - 3 ft USB Y Cable for External Hard Drive - 
USB A to mini B - 3ft $9.99 13% $8.69

USB2HABMY6

Connect and power your external mini-USB equipped 
hard drive through two standard USB ports on your 
computer - 6 ft USB Y Cable for External Hard Drive - 
USB A to mini B - 6ft $8.99 13% $7.82



USBINT5PIN

18in USB IDC Motherboard Header Cable - This 18in 
internal USB IDC cable features two 5-pin USB 
motherboard header connectors, allowing you to 
connect a front panel USB hub or card reader directly 
to the motherboard header ports. $8.99 13% $7.82

USB2HAB3

This 3ft USB cable features one USB A male connector 
and one USB B male connector, providing a high 
quality connection to USB 2.0 peripherals. Backed by 
StarTech.comfeets Lifetime Warranty. $8.99 13% $7.82

PEX1TO162
PCI Express X1 to X16 Low Profile Slot Extension 
Adapter $34.99 13% $30.44

TC6W2 6 ft 2 Piece Cable Raceway Duct - White $28.99 13% $25.22

PAC100

Our 1 ft. Monitor Power Cable will allow your monitor 
or printer to draw power from the switched source on 
the PC. $7.99 13% $6.95

PEXUSB3S11

Add one internal and one external SuperSpeed USB 3.0 
to your PC - 2 port PCI Express SuperSpeed USB 3.0 
Card with UASP Support - 1 Internal 1 External - Dual 
Port PCIe USB 3.0 Adapter - PCI Express USB 3.0 
Controller $51.99 13% $45.23

RKPW161915

16 Outlet PDU Power Distribution Unit - This 16-
outlet (120V 15A)(12A UL) Rack PDU delivers a cost-
effective power distribution solution for your server 
rack/cabinet. $99.99 13% $86.99

SV231DPDDUA

Control 2 high-resolution dual DisplayPort computers 
with a single console - usb kvm switch - displayport 
kvm switch - displayport KVM -desktop kvm switch $415.99 13% $361.91

SV565FXDUSA

Extend DVI-D (or HDMI) video, USB, audio, and Serial 
signals up to 2km (6562ft) over fiber - kvm extender - 
fiber kvm extender  - fiber dvi extender $2,001.99 13% $1,741.73

USB2TYPEM

Charge your 5V DC devices using your computer USB 
port - usb to 5.5mm - usb to 5v dc cable - usb to dc 
plug -usb to type m barrel $9.99 13% $8.69



N6PATCH10GN

10ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH10GR

10ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH10OR

10ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH10PL

10ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH10RD

10ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH10YL

10ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH15BK

15ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

N6PATCH15GR

15ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

N6PATCH15OR

15ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

N6PATCH15PL

15ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

N6PATCH15RD

15ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

N6PATCH15WH

15ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56



N6PATCH15YL

15ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

N6PATCH25BK

25ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

N6PATCH25GN

25ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

N6PATCH25GR

25ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

N6PATCH25OR

25ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

N6PATCH25PL

25ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91



N6PATCH25RD

25ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

N6PATCH25WH

25ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

N6PATCH25YL

25ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

N6PATCH3GR

3ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 3 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH3OR

3ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 3 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH3PL

3ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 3 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH3RD

3ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 3 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH7GN

7ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH7GR

7ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH7OR

7ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH7PL

7ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH7RD

7ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH7WH

7ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH7YL

7ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

SV231DPUA

Control two computers from a single console, with 
high-resolution DisplayPort video, USB keyboard, 
mouse, and audio - usb kvm switch - displayport kvm 
switch - displayport KVM -desktop kvm switch $244.99 13% $213.14

1394-99-10
1394b Firewire 800 Cable 9-9 - IEEE 1394 cable - 10 
ft $27.99 13% $24.35

45PATCH10YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 10ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH15BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 15ft Snagless Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

45PATCH15YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 15ft Snagless Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69



50FIBLCLC3

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 3m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 3 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 3 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - LC/LC - 
OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $19.99 13% $17.39

50FIBLCLC10

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 10m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 10 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 10 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - LC/LC - 
OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $27.99 13% $24.35

45PATCH6YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
6ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

50FIBLCLC1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 1m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 1 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 1 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - LC/LC - 
OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $16.99 13% $14.78

50FIBLCSC2

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - LC/SC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 2 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 2 meter LC-
SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - 
LC/SC - OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $16.99 13% $14.78

C6KEY110RD 110 Punch Type Category 6 Keystone Jack - Red $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH5RD

5ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



C6PATCH5YL

5ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH6BL

6ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH6GN

6ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH6WH

6ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH5GR

5ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

FIBLCSC7

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 7m LC/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 7 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 7 
meter LC to SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - LC/SC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $23.99 13% $20.87

GC258MF DB25 to RJ45 Modular Adapter - M/F $8.99 13% $7.82



FIBLCLC7

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 7m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 7 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 7 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
LC/LC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $23.99 13% $20.87

FIBLCLC2

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 2m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 2 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 2 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
LC/LC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $17.99 13% $15.65

GC258FF DB25 to RJ45 Modular Adapter - F/F $8.99 13% $7.82

GC98MF

This DB9 to RJ45 Modular Adapter features a DB9 male 
connector and an RJ45 female connector. Used for 
modular RS232, RS422 and RS485 connections, the 
adapter converts a DB9 female port to an RJ45 female 
port. $6.99 13% $6.08

HSFPHASECM Heatsink Thermal Pads - Pack of 5 $8.99 13% $7.82

GC9SM

This Slimline DB9 Gender Changer features two 
slimline DB9M connectors, offering a reliable, cost-
saving way to convert a 9 pin female port to a 9 pin 
male port. Backed by Lifetime Warranty. $9.99 13% $8.69

GC98FF

This DB9 to RJ45 Adapter is used for modular RS232, 
RS422, and RS485 connections and is backed by 
StarTech.comfeets Lifetime Warranty. $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH15BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 15ft RJ45 Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

M45PATCH25BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25 ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25feet Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 25feet Cat 5 RJ45 Patch Cable - Blue $10.99 13% $9.56



M45PATCH8BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 8ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 8ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 8ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 8ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 8ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

MU6MM
6ft Stereo Audio Cable - RCA Cable - RCA Y Adapter - 
3.5 to RCA Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

PB6
6 ft DB25 to Centronics 36 Parallel Printer Cable - 
M/M $8.99 13% $7.82

PXT101EUR

Power your PC from a grounded European power outlet - 
Schuko Power Cord - Schuko to C13 - European Power 
Cord - Schuko CEE7 Euro Plug to IEC320 C13 Power 
Cable - C13 EU Mains Cable Lead - 6 ft 2 Prong 
European Power Cord for PC Computers - 1.8m $9.99 13% $8.69

PLATEBLANKLP
Aluminum Low Profile Blanking Expansion Slot Plate 
Covers 5 Pack $7.99 13% $6.95

PXT101
5-15 to C13 Power Cord - 6 ft Computer Power Cord - 
AC Power Cord - NEMA Power Cord - c13 Power Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

RJ45PATCH7

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 7ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 7ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
7ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

SC6MF
6 ft Straight Through DB25 Serial/Parallel Cable - 
M/F $7.99 13% $6.95

SCNM9FF25

25 ft Cross Wired DB9 Serial Null Modem Cable - DB-9 
Female to DB-9 Female Serial/Null Modem Cable - 
Serial/Null Modem Cable Crossover External; Works 
with StarTech.coms 
PEX1S953/PEX1S953LP/PEX2S953/PEX2S953LP $16.99 13% $14.78

SCNM9FM

This 10 ft Cross Wired Serial/Null Modem Cable 
features one DB9 female and one DB9 male connector, 
allowing you to connect a serial printer to a 9 pin 
serial port, or transfer files from PC to PC via 
serial connection. $8.99 13% $7.82

ST128L 8 Port VGA Video Splitter - 250 MHz $71.99 13% $62.63



USBEXTAA_6

Extend the distance between your USB 2.0 devices by 
6ft - 6ft usb extension cable - 6ft usb 2.0 extension 
cable - 6ft USB extension cord -6ft usb male female 
cable $9.99 13% $8.69

USB2HABM6

Connect your (USB Mini) portable device to a host 
computer through a standard USB 2.0 type-A slot - 6ft 
usb to micro cable - usb to micro b - 6ft micro usb 
cable $8.99 13% $7.82

SWS100

This durable ESD anti-static wrist strap helps you 
protect your valuable computer equipment from 
dangerous static electricity. The wrist 
strap/grounding bracelet offers hassle-free 
electrostatic grounding and is backed by Lifetime 
Warranty. $17.99 13% $15.65

WALLMOUNTH2

Wall-mount a patch panel or network switch while 
providing hinged access to the back of the device(s) - 
2U 19in Hinged Wall Mount Bracket for Patch Panels - 
2U Wallmount Bracket - 2U Wall Bracket $35.99 13% $31.31

S45PATCH6BL

6ft Cat 5e Blue RJ45 Snagless Shielded Network Patch 
Cable - 6 ft RJ45 M/M Category 5e 350 MHz Ethernet 
Patch Cord - RJ-45 Male Shielded Patch Cbl- 6 foot 
Cat5e Snagless Shielded Patch Cable 6 feet F/UTP 
Molded Patch Cable - RJ-45(M) - RJ-45(M) Cat.5 $7.99 13% $6.95

S45PATCH15BL

15ft Cat 5e Blue RJ45 Snagless Shielded Network Patch 
Cable - 15 ft  M/M Category 5e 350 MHz Ethernet Patch 
Cord - RJ-45 Male Shielded Patch Cbl- 15 foot Cat5e 
Snagless Shielded Patch Cable 15 feet F/UTP Molded 
Patch Cable - RJ-45(M) - RJ-45(M) Cat.5 $18.99 13% $16.52

S45PATCH10BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality shielded Cat5e Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch 
Cable - 10ft Cat 5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch 
Cord - 10ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 10ft Shielded Patch 
Cable $10.99 13% $9.56



S45PATCH50BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality shielded Cat5e Cable - 50ft Cat5e Patch 
Cable - 50ft Cat 5e Patch Cable - 50ft Cat5e Patch 
Cord - 50ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 50ft Shielded Patch 
Cable $34.99 13% $30.44

S45PATCH3BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality shielded Cat5e Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord 
- 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 3ft Shielded Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

S45PATCH25BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality shielded Cat5e Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch 
Cable - 25ft Cat 5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch 
Cord - 25ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 25ft Shielded Patch 
Cable $18.99 13% $16.52

N6PATCH3GN

3ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 3 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

ST122LEA

Split a VGA signal to 2 VGA monitors or projectors - 
vga video splitter - 2 port vga splitter - vga 
splitter usb powered - 2 port vga video splitter - 
compact VGA splitter $31.99 13% $27.83

N6PATCH3YL

3ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 3 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

AT925FF DB9 to DB25 Serial Cable Adapter - F/F $7.99 13% $6.95

ICUSB232DB25

Add an RS232 serial port to a notebook or desktop 
computer with this Plug-and Play USB adapter cable - 
USB to Serial - USB to RS232 - USB to DB25 - USB to 
serial Adapter - USB to serial port $21.99 13% $19.13



SV565UTPUL
Control a KVM or server from up to 300m (984ft) away - 
kvm extender - KVM Extender CAT5 - Console extender $406.99 13% $354.08

USB3SAB10BK 10 ft Black SuperSpeed USB 3.0 Cable A to B - M/M $17.99 13% $15.65
USB3SAB6BK 6 ft Black SuperSpeed USB 3.0 Cable A to B - M/M $14.99 13% $13.04

USB3SAUB3BK
3 ft Black SuperSpeed USB 3.0 Cable A to Micro B - 
M/M $17.99 13% $15.65

USB3SAA6BK

6ft Black SuperSpeed USB 3.0 Cable A/A - 
StarTech.comfeets 6ft Black USB 3.0 cable (A-A) 
offers a durable, high quality connection that 
harnesses the full capability of the SuperSpeed USB 
3.0 standard. $16.99 13% $14.78

VGAPLATE

Add an in-wall VGA port, for neat, professional 
quality video installations. - VGA wall plate - video 
wall plate - video wall plate extender $12.99 13% $11.30

USB2HABM6IN

6in Mini USB 2.0 Cable - A to Mini B - The 
USB2HABM6IN USB to Mini USB Cable offers a 4-pin USB 
(A) male connector, as well as a 5-pin Mini USB (B) 
male connector. Backed by Lifetime Warranty. $8.99 13% $7.82

USB2HABMY1

Connect and power your external mini-USB equipped 
hard drive through two standard USB ports on your 
computer - 1 ft USB Y Cable for External Hard Drive - 
USB A to mini B - 1ft $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH50GR

50ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

C6PATCH100BL

100ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 100 ft - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53



RJ45PATCH20

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 20ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 20ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 20ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 20ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 20ft Snagless Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

RJ45PATCH35

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 35ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 35ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 35ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 35ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 35ft Snagless Patch Cable $13.99 13% $12.17

C6PATCH100BK

100ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 100 ft - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

N6PATCH100BK

100ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 100 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

N6PATCH100BL

100ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 100 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

N6PATCH100GN

100ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 100 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53



N6PATCH100GR

100ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 100 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

N6PATCH100OR

100ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE 100 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

N6PATCH100PL

100ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE 100 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

N6PATCH100RD

100ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 100 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

N6PATCH100WH

100ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 100 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

N6PATCH100YL

100ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE 100 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53



N6PATCH35BK

35ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

N6PATCH35BL

35ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

N6PATCH35GN

35ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

N6PATCH35GR

35ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

N6PATCH35OR

35ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

N6PATCH35PL

35ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78



N6PATCH35RD

35ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

N6PATCH35WH

35ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

N6PATCH35YL

35ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

N6PATCH50BK

50ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

N6PATCH50GN

50ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

N6PATCH50GR

50ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00



N6PATCH50OR

50ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

N6PATCH50PL

50ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

N6PATCH50RD

50ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

N6PATCH50WH

50ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

N6PATCH50YL

50ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

N6PATCH75BK

75ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 75 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $33.99 13% $29.57



N6PATCH75BL

75ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 75 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $33.99 13% $29.57

N6PATCH75GN

75ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 75 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $33.99 13% $29.57

N6PATCH75GR

75ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 75 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $33.99 13% $29.57

N6PATCH75OR

75ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 75 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $33.99 13% $29.57

N6PATCH75PL

75ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 75 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $33.99 13% $29.57

N6PATCH75RD

75ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 75 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $33.99 13% $29.57



N6PATCH75WH

75ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 75 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $33.99 13% $29.57

N6PATCH75YL

75ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 75 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $33.99 13% $29.57

SIMPLEUPS06 6 ft Simple Signaling Serial UPS Cable AP9823 $23.99 13% $20.87

ST122DVIA

Split a DVI source with audio to two displays - dvi 
video splitter - 2 port dvi splitter - DVI Splitter 
with Audio $145.99 13% $127.01

ST124DVIA

Split a DVI source with audio to up to four displays - 
dvi video splitter - 4 port dvi splitter - DVI 
Splitter with Audio -DVI Digital Video Splitter $202.99 13% $176.60

USBEXTAA10BK

Extends the length of your current USB device cable 
by 10 feet - 10ft usb extension cable - 10ft usb 2.0 
extension cable - 10ft USB extension cord -10ft usb 
male female cable $9.99 13% $8.69

USBEXTAA3BK

Extends the length of your current USB device cable 
by 3 feet - 3 ft usb a to a extension cable - 3ft usb 
a male to a female cable - 3ft usb 2.0 extension cord $7.99 13% $6.95

USBEXTAA6BK

Extends the length your current USB device cable by 6 
feet - 6ft usb extension cable - 6ft usb 2.0 
extension cable - 6ft USB extension cord -6ft usb 
male female cable $7.99 13% $6.95

UUSBHAUB1LA

1 ft USB to Left Angle Micro USB Cable - The 
UUSBHAUB1LA 1-foot USB A to Micro USB Cable features 
1 USB A (Male) connector and one left-angled Micro 
USB B (male) connector, providing a simple way to 
connect mobile devices to a USB capable computer. $6.99 13% $6.08



UUSBHAUB1RA

Charge and sync Micro USB devices, even in tight 
spaces - 1ft usb to micro cable - 1ft usb to micro b - 
1ft micro usb cable -1ft right angle usb cable $6.99 13% $6.08

UUSBHAUB6IN

Charge or sync micro USB mobile devices from a 
standard USB port on your desktop or mobile computer - 
6in usb to micro cable - 6in usb to micro b - 6in 
micro usb cable $8.99 13% $7.82

UUSBHAUB6LA

Charge and sync Micro USB devices, even in tight 
spaces - 6ft usb to micro cable - 6ft usb to micro b - 
6ft micro usb cable -6ft left angle usb cable $9.99 13% $8.69

RK619WALL

Securely wall-mount network and telecom equipment to 
the wall with this lockable 6U wall mount cabinet - 
wall mount server rack - wall mount server cabinet - 
12u server rack -19 inch server rack $232.99 13% $202.70

C6PATCH50BK

50ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

N6PATCH50BL

50ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

DP4N1USB6

4-in-1 USB DisplayPort KVM Switch Cable - This 6ft 4-
in-1 DisplayPort/USB KVM cable integrates DisplayPort 
video quality with USB mouse and keyboard, 3.5mm 
audio out and microphone connections into a single 
compact cable. $31.99 13% $27.83



PEX1S553LP

Add a RS-232 serial port to your standard or small 
form factor computer through a PCI Express expansion 
slot - pci express serial card - pci-e serial card - 
pci express RS232 - rs232 card - pci serial adapter $67.99 13% $59.15

PEX2S553

Add 2 RS-232 serial ports to your standard or small 
form factor computer through a PCI Express expansion 
slot - pci express serial card - pci-e serial card - 
pci express RS232 - rs232 card - dual port serial 
card $63.99 13% $55.67

PEX2S5531P

Add 1 parallel port and 2 RS-232 serial ports to your 
standard or low-profile computer through a PCI 
Express expansion slot - pci express serial parallel 
card - pci express serial card - pci express parallel 
card - pcie serial parallel - pci express RS232 $56.99 13% $49.58

PEX2S553LP

Add 2 high-speed RS-232 serial ports to your low 
profile/small form factor computer with a PCI Express 
expansion slot - pci express serial card - pci-e 
serial card - pci express RS232 - rs232 card - pci 
serial adapter $59.99 13% $52.19

USB3SAUB3 3 ft SuperSpeed USB 3.0 Cable A to Micro B $14.99 13% $13.04

ICUSB232INT1

Add an RS232 serial port to any system with an 
available USB motherboard header - USB to Serial - 
USB to RS232 - USB to DB9 - USB to serial Adapter - 
USB to serial port $37.99 13% $33.05

USB3SAB1 1 ft SuperSpeed USB 3.0 Cable A to B - M/M $12.99 13% $11.30

USB3SAUB1

Connect a USB 3.0 Micro USB External Hard drive to 
your computer - 1 ft USB 3.0 Cable - USB 3 A to Micro 
B - 30cm USB 3 to Micro B Cord $12.99 13% $11.30

C6PATCH10RD

10ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



C6PATCH15RD

15ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

C6PATCH7RD

7ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH3GN

3ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

SV1631DUSBUK

A complete 16-port USB KVM kit, including all 
necessary cables and accessories - usb kvm switch - 
16 port kvm switch - vga kvm switch -rack mount kvm $717.99 13% $624.65

UUSBHAUB3LA

3 ft USB to Left Angle Micro USB Cable -The 
UUSBHAUB3LA 3-foot USB A to Micro USB Cable features 
1 USB A (Male) connector and one left-angled Micro 
USB B (male) connector, providing a simple way to 
connect mobile devices to a USB capable computer. $9.99 13% $8.69

USB2HAUBY1
1 ft USB Y Cable for External Hard Drive - Dual USB A 
to Micro B $8.99 13% $7.82

USB2HAUBY3
3 ft USB Y Cable for External Hard Drive - Dual USB A 
to Micro B $9.99 13% $8.69

CV150K 6in Nylon Cable Ties - Bulk Pack of 1000 $50.99 13% $44.36

ICUSB2324852

Add RS232, RS422 and RS485 support to your laptop or 
desktop computer via USB - USB to RS232 RS422 RS485 - 
USB to Serial - USB to DB9 - USB to serial Adapter - 
USB to serial port $113.99 13% $99.17



ST4300USBM

Add 4 external,wall mountable USB 3.0 ports from a 
single USB connection -Mountable 4 Port USB 3 Hub -4 
Port Rugged USB 3.0 Hub -Metal Chassis -Built-in 
Surface Mounting Brackets -4-Port Industrial USB Hub $131.99 13% $114.83

SV231QDVIUA

Switch between two Computers sharing four DVI 
displays, speakers   mic, USB Keyboard   Mouse, and 
USB 2.0 peripheral - multiple monitor kvm - 4 monitor 
kvm - quad monitor kvm $475.99 13% $414.11

CRJ45C6SOL50

Solid Wire Cat 6 Modular Plug - 50 Pack - This Cat 6 
RJ45 Modular Plug can be used with Cat 6 bulk cables, 
allowing you to easily terminate your Cat 6 cable to 
the exact length required. $30.99 13% $26.96

ST4300USB3

Add four external SuperSpeed USB 3.0 ports from a 
single USB connection - usb 3.0 hub - 4 port usb hub - 
desktop usb hub - superspeed usb 3.0  hub - external 
usb hub $64.99 13% $56.54

USBUPS06 6 ft Smart UPS Replacement USB Cable AP9827 $26.99 13% $23.48

C6PATCH8BK

8ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

LP4SATAFM6IN

6in SATA to LP4 Power Cable Adapter F/M - The 
LP4SATAFM6IN SATA to LP4 Power Cable Adapter features 
1 LP4 female power connector and 1 male SATA power 
connector, for connecting an IDE hard drive to a SATA 
computer power supply connection. $9.99 13% $8.69

ST124HDMI2

Split an HDMI audio and video signal to four displays 
simultaneously - 4 port hdmi splitter - high speed 
hdmi splitter - hdmi with audio splitter -HDMI 
splitter 1080p $167.99 13% $146.15

110PUNCHTOOL Punch Down Tool with 110 and 66 Blades $72.99 13% $63.50



45PATCH10BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 10ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH10GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 10ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH10RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 10ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH15GN

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 15ft Snagless Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

45PATCH15GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 15ft Snagless Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

45PATCH15RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 15ft Snagless Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69



45PATCH25BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 25ft Snagless Patch Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

45PATCH25GN

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 25ft Snagless Patch Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

45PATCH25GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 25ft Snagless Patch Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

45PATCH2RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 2ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 2ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
2ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

45PATCH50GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 50ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 50ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 50ft Snagless Patch Cable $17.99 13% $15.65

45PATCH6GN

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
6ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82



45PATCH6GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
6ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH7GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 7ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 7ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
7ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

50FIBLCLC15

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 15m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 15 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 15 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - LC/LC - 
OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $33.99 13% $29.57

50FIBLCLC2

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 2m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 2 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 2 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - LC/LC - 
OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $17.99 13% $15.65

50FIBLCLC5

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 5m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 5 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 5 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - LC/LC - 
OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $21.99 13% $19.13

50FIBLCSC3

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - LC/SC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 3 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 3 meter LC-
SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - 
LC/SC- OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $17.99 13% $15.65



A50FBLCLC1

Deliver fast, reliable, data transfers, safely over 
high end networking equipment - Fiber Optic Patch 
Cord - Multimode Fiber Optic Cable - LC to LC Fiber 
Patch Cable - Aqua Fiber Cable - 10Gb Patch Cable - 
1m 50/125 LSZH OM3 Fiber Patch Cable 1 meter $22.99 13% $20.00

A50FBLCLC10

Deliver fast, reliable, data transfers, safely over 
high end networking equipment - Fiber Optic Patch 
Cord - Multimode Fiber Optic Cable - LC to LC Fiber 
Patch Cable - Aqua Fiber Cable - 10Gb Patch Cable - 
10m 50/125 LSZH OM3 Fiber Patch Cable 10 m $45.99 13% $40.01

A50FBLCLC2

Deliver fast, reliable, data transfers, safely over 
high end networking equipment - Fiber Optic Patch 
Cord - Multimode Fiber Optic Cable - LC to LC Fiber 
Patch Cable - Aqua Fiber Cable - 10Gb Patch Cable - 
2m 50/125 LSZH OM3 Fiber Patch Cable 2 meter $25.99 13% $22.61

A50FBLCLC5

Deliver fast, reliable, data transfers, safely over 
high end networking equipment - Fiber Optic Patch 
Cord - Multimode Fiber Optic Cable - LC to LC Fiber 
Patch Cable - Aqua Fiber Cable - 10Gb Patch Cable - 
5m 50/125 LSZH OM3 Fiber Patch Cable 5 meter $31.99 13% $27.83

A50FBLCSC1

Deliver fast, reliable, data transfers, safely over 
high end networking equipment - Fiber Optic Patch 
Cord - Multimode Fiber Optic Cable - LC to SC Fiber 
Patch Cable - Aqua Fiber Cable - 10Gb Patch Cable - 
1m 50/125 LSZH OM3 Fiber Patch Cable 1 meter $16.99 13% $14.78

A50FBLCSC10

Deliver fast, reliable, data transfers, safely over 
high end networking equipment - Fiber Optic Patch 
Cord - Multimode Fiber Optic Cable - LC to SC Fiber 
Patch Cable - Aqua Fiber Cable - 10Gb Patch Cable - 
10m 50/125 LSZH OM3 Fiber Patch Cable 10 m $39.99 13% $34.79



A50FBLCSC2

Deliver fast, reliable, data transfers, safely over 
high end networking equipment - Fiber Optic Patch 
Cord - Multimode Fiber Optic Cable - LC to SC Fiber 
Patch Cable - Aqua Fiber Cable - 10Gb Patch Cable - 
2m 50/125 LSZH OM3 Fiber Patch Cable 2 meter $19.99 13% $17.39

A50FBLCSC5

Deliver fast, reliable, data transfers, safely over 
high end networking equipment - Fiber Optic Patch 
Cord - Multimode Fiber Optic Cable - LC to SC Fiber 
Patch Cable - Aqua Fiber Cable - 10Gb Patch Cable - 
5m 50/125 LSZH OM3 Fiber Patch Cable 5 meter $24.99 13% $21.74

A50FBSTST1

Deliver fast, reliable, data transfers, safely over 
high end networking equipment - Fiber Optic Patch 
Cord - Multimode Fiber Optic Cable - ST to ST Fiber 
Patch Cable - Aqua Fiber Cable - 10Gb Patch Cable - 
1m 50/125 LSZH OM3 Fiber Patch Cable 1 meter $17.99 13% $15.65

AD2X2

This two-piece (snap lid) plastic wiring duct 
provides a protective channel for cables, letting you 
route cables more neatly and in turn prevent the mess 
and confusion of tangled cables. $38.99 13% $33.92

BEZELWRKIT
Replacement Power Reset LED Wire Kit for ATX Case 
Front Bezel $6.99 13% $6.08

C6KEY2WH Cat 6 Keystone Jack White - Tool-Less $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PANL4512
12 Port 1U Rack Mount Cat 6 110 Patch Panel - 45 
Degree $55.99 13% $48.71

C6PATCH12GN

12ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 12 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69



C6PATCH1GN

1ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH1WH

1ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH20BL

20ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

C6PATCH20GR

20ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

C6PATCH20WH

20ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

C6PATCH20YL

20ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17



C6PATCH25GR

25ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

C6PATCH25WH

25ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

C6PATCH2BK

2ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH2GN

2ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH35BK

35ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6PATCH3GR

3ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



C6PATCH4BL

4ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH6YL

6ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH7YL

7ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 7 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH8BL

8ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

CRJ45C6STR50 Cat 6 RJ45 Stranded Modular Plug Connector - 50 Pack $42.99 13% $37.40
CV150 6in Nylon Cable Ties - Pkg of 100 $10.99 13% $9.56

FIBLCLC5

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 5m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 5 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 5 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
LC/LC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $21.99 13% $19.13



FIBLCSC1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 1m LC/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 1 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 1 
meter LC to SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - LC/SC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $19.99 13% $17.39

FIBLCST10

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 10m Fiber Optic 
Cable - 10 m LC to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 10 meter LC 
to ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
LC/ST - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $28.99 13% $25.22

FIBSTST1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 1m ST Fiber Optic 
Cable - 1 m ST to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 1 meter ST 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
ST/ST - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $25.99 13% $22.61

KEYSTONE110W Cat5e RJ45 Keystone Jack White - 110 Type $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH100G

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 100ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 100ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 100ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 100ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 100ft RJ45 Patch Cable $31.99 13% $27.83

M45PATCH10GN

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 10ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH10GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 10ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82



M45PATCH15GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 15ft RJ45 Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

M45PATCH15OR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 15ft RJ45 Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

M45PATCH1BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 1ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 1ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 1ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH1BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 1ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 1ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 1ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH25GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 25ft RJ45 Patch Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

M45PATCH2BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 2ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 2ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 2ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH2BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 2ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 2ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 2ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95



M45PATCH30BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 30ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 30ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 30ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 30ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 30ft RJ45 Patch Cable $11.99 13% $10.43

M45PATCH35BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 35ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 35ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 35ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 35ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 35ft RJ45 Patch Cable $13.99 13% $12.17

M45PATCH3BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH3GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH3RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH3WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH50GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 50ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 50ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 50ft RJ45 Patch Cable $17.99 13% $15.65



M45PATCH5BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 5ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 5 ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 5feet Cat5e Patch Cord - 5ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 5feet Cat 5 RJ45 Patch Cable - Blue $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH5GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 5ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 5ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 5ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 5ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 5ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH6GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH6PL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH6RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH6YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH75BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 75ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 75ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 75ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 75ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 75ft RJ45 Patch Cable $19.99 13% $17.39



M45PATCH7BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 7ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 7ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 7ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

MC6MF 6 ft DB25 to DB9 Serial Modem Cable - M/F $10.99 13% $9.56
PXT101UK 6 ft Standard UK Computer Power Cord $12.99 13% $11.30
RD50_2 6 ft 2in Wide Grey Floor Cable Duct with Guard $36.99 13% $32.18

RJ25FT

Our 25 ft. RJ11 Telephone/Modem Cable gives you the 
chance to replace the short cables in your workspace 
with a single, long cable. Backed by lifetime 
warranty. $7.99 13% $6.95

RJ45COUPLER

Extend the length on your Cat5e patch cable. - rj45 
coupler - rj45 to rj45 coupler - ethernet coupler - 
modular inline coupler - cat5e coupler $7.99 13% $6.95

RJ45PATCH1

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability -1ft Cat 5e Cable -Ethernet Cable -1 ft 
Blue Cat5e Snagless RJ45 UTP Patch Cable -24 AWG / 
100% Copper / 50-micron Gold Connectors $7.99 13% $6.95

RJ45PATCH15

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 15ft Snagless Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

RJ45PATCH2

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 2ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 2ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
2ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

RJ45PATCH75

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 75ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 75 ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - RJ45 Patch Cable - Snagless Patch Cable 
- RJ-45 (M) - RJ-45 (M) - Blue $19.99 13% $17.39



S45PATCH7BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality shielded Cat5e Cable - 7ft Cat5e Patch 
Cable - 7ft Cat 5e Patch Cable - 7ft Cat5e Patch Cord 
- 7ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 7ft Shielded Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

SMFIBLCSC1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 1m LC/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 1 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 1 
meter LC to SC Fiber Cable - Single-Mode Duplex 9/125 
- LSZH - LC/SC - OS1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $21.99 13% $19.13

SMFIBSCSC2

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 2m SC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 2 m SC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 2 meter SC 
Fiber Cable - Single-Mode Duplex 9/125 - LSZH - SC/SC 
- OS1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $50.99 13% $44.36

USB2HAB15T 15 ft Transparent USB 2.0 Cable - A to B $9.99 13% $8.69
USB2HAB6T 6 ft Transparent USB 2.0 Cable - A to B $7.99 13% $6.95
USBFAB_3 3 ft Beige A to B USB 2.0 Cable - M/M $7.99 13% $6.95

USBPLATE

This 2 Port USB A Slot Plate converts the USB pins 
from most AT style Pentium (and newer) motherboards 
to 2 standard USB A-Style ports. Rear panel mountable 
to add two USB A female ports. $11.99 13% $10.43

WIRC6PATBLRL

Make Gigabit network connections using this high 
quality Cat6 Cable - Cat 6 Bulk Cable - 1000ft Cat6 
Ethernet Cable - 1000 Cat6 Patch Cable - Blue - 
Stranded Cat 6 UTP Patch Cable - Cat 6 Pull Box - CM-
Rated for In-Wall Use - Lifetime Warranty $282.99 13% $246.20

WIRC6PATGRRL

Make Gigabit network connections using this high 
quality Cat6 Cable - Cat 6 Bulk Cable - 1000ft Cat6 
Ethernet Cable - 1000 Cat6 Patch Cable - Gray - 
Stranded Cat 6 UTP Patch Cable - Cat 6 Pull Box - CM-
Rated for In-Wall Use - Lifetime Warranty $282.99 13% $246.20



HDMI2DP

Connect a DisplayPort monitor to an HDMI equipped 
computer using a single cable - hdmi to displayport 
adapter - hdmi to displayport converter - hdmi to dp 
adapter -hdmi to dp converter $126.99 13% $110.48

45PATCH100GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 100ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 100ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 100ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 100ft RJ45 
Patch Cable - 100ft Snagless Patch Cable $31.99 13% $27.83

45PATCH10GN

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 10ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH10WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 10ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH1GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 1ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 1ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
1ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

45PATCH20GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 20ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 20ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 20ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 20ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 20ft Snagless Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69



45PATCH25RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 25ft Snagless Patch Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

45PATCH25WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 25ft Snagless Patch Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

45PATCH25YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 25ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 25ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 25ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 25ft Snagless Patch Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

45PATCH3BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
3ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

45PATCH3GN

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
3ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

45PATCH3OR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
3ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

45PATCH3RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
3ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95



45PATCH3WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
3ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

45PATCH3YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
3ft Snagless Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

45PATCH50BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 50ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 50ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 50ft Snagless Patch Cable $17.99 13% $15.65

45PATCH50RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 50ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 50ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 50ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 50ft Snagless Patch Cable $17.99 13% $15.65

45PATCH6BK

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
6ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH6OR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
6ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH6RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
6ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82



45PATCH6WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 6ft Cat 5e patch 
cable - 6ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 6ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
6ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

50FIBLCSC1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - LC/SC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 1 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 1 meter LC-
SC Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - 
LC/SC - OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $15.99 13% $13.91

C6PATCH1RD

1ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH20GN

20ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

C6PATCH20RD

20ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

C6PATCH25RD

25ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91



C6PATCH2BL

2ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH2GR

2ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH2WH

2ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH35YL

35ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6PATCH4GN

4ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH50GN

50ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00



C6PATCH50YL

50ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

C6PATCH6RD

6ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH8YL

8ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

FIBMTST1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 1m MTRJ/ST Fiber 
Optic Cable - 1 m MTRJ to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 1 
meter MTRJ to ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $28.99 13% $25.22

M45PATCH10YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 10ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 10ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 10ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 10ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

M45PATCH12BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 12ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 12ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 12ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 12ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 12ft RJ45 Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82



M45PATCH15RD

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 15ft RJ45 Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

M45PATCH15WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 15ft RJ45 Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

M45PATCH15YL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 15ft cat 5e 
patch cable - 15ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 15ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 15ft RJ45 Patch Cable $9.99 13% $8.69

M45PATCH1GN

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 1ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 1ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 1ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH1GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 1ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 1ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 1ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH1WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 1ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 1ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 1ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 1ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

M45PATCH2WH

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 2ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 2ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 2ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 2ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95



M45PATCH35GR

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 35ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 35ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 35ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 35ft Molded 
Patch Cable - 35ft RJ45 Patch Cable $13.99 13% $12.17

M45PATCH3GN

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 3ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 3ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 3ft Molded Patch Cable 
- 3ft RJ45 Patch Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

S45PATCH100B

100ft Cat 5e Blue RJ45 Snagless Shielded Network 
Patch Cable - 100 ft  Category 5e 350 MHz Ethernet 
Patch Cord - RJ45 Male Shielded Patch Cbl - 100 foot 
Cat5e Snagless Shielded Patch Cable 100 feet F/UTP 
Molded Patch Cable - RJ-45(M) - RJ-45(M) Cat.5e $64.99 13% $56.54

STANDOFF632

This pack of 15 6-32 Brass Motherboard Standoffs are 
great to have on hand for building ATX computer 
systems. $10.99 13% $9.56

WALLMOUNTH1

Wall-mount a patch panel or network switch while 
providing hinged access to the back of the device - 8 
kg (17 lbs) weight capacity - 1U hinged network panel 
- Shallow 1U wall mount rack - Patch panel rack - 
Mount patch panels to the wall $21.99 13% $19.13

WIRC6PATGNRL

Make Gigabit network connections using this high 
quality Cat6 Cable - Cat 6 Bulk Cable - 1000ft Cat6 
Ethernet Cable - 1000 Cat6 Patch Cable - Green - 
Stranded Cat 6 UTP Patch Cable - Cat 6 Pull Box - CM-
Rated for In-Wall Use - Lifetime Warranty $282.99 13% $246.20

C6PATCH35GR

35ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

PCIEXSPLIT6 6in PCI Express Power Splitter Cable $14.99 13% $13.04



SV231DVIUA

Share keyboard, mouse, speakers and a DVI display 
between two multimedia computers - usb kvm switch - 
DVI KVM Switch - USB DVI KVM Switch $172.99 13% $150.50

SV231DVIUAHR

Control two high resolution DVI multimedia computers 
from a single console - usb kvm switch - DVI KVM 
Switch - USB DVI KVM Switch -dvi dual link kvm $273.99 13% $238.37

SV831DVIU

Control up to 8 USB computers with DVI or HDMI video, 
from one keyboard, mouse and monitor - usb kvm switch 
- DVI KVM Switch - USB DVI KVM Switch $825.99 13% $718.61

RK419WALVO

Wallmount your server or networking equipment 
horizontally or vertically in locations where space 
is at a premium - 19 inch wide rack mountable 
equipment - Wall-mount rack - Server rack - Wall 
cabinet - Flush mount - 4U rack - Horizontal wall 
mount $204.99 13% $178.34

RK419WALVS

Vertically wall-mount your server or networking 
equipment to a wall, with lock and key for maximum 
security - wall mount rack - wall mount rack - 
equipment rack - 4u rack - open frame rack $381.99 13% $332.33

RK219WALVO 2U 19in Steel Horizontal Wall Mountable Server Rack $153.99 13% $133.97

RK812WALLOA

Adjustable 2 Post 8U 19in wall mount network rack 12-
20in mounting depth - EIA/ECA-310 compatible - Open 
frame design of Server Rm/IT/AV rack facilitates 
unobstructed airflow & supports 135lbs - w/16 
screws/cage nuts - Lifetime warranty/24hr support $156.99 13% $136.58

RK2536BKF

Easy to transport and quick assemble 25U secure 
server rack cabinet - 25u enclosed rack - 25u server 
rack - 25u cabinet - server cabinet - server rack 
enclosure $991.99 13% $863.03

ICUSB232INT2

Add two RS232 serial ports to any system with an 
available USB motherboard header - USB to Serial - 
USB to RS232 - USB to DB9 - USB to serial Adapter - 
USB to serial port $76.99 13% $66.98



MPEX1394B3
3 Port 2b 1a 1394 Mini PCI Express FireWire Card 
Adapter $110.99 13% $96.56

USB2HABM3RA

Connect your Mini USB devices, with the cable out of 
the way - 3ft Mini USB Cable - 3 ft A to Mini B Cable 
- 3feet USB 2.0 Mini USB Cable - USB to Mini USB 
Cable - Mini USB Cord - Right Angle Mini USB Cable - 
A to Right Angle Mini B - M/M $8.99 13% $7.82

CABSCREWM5

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality screws and nuts - M5 Screws - Rack 
Screws - Rack Nuts - Cage Nuts - CageNuts - 50 Pkg M5 
Mounting Screws & Cage Nuts for Server Rack Cabinet $54.99 13% $47.84

CABSCREWM52

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality screws and nuts - m5 screws - rack 
screws - rack nuts -cage nuts $97.99 13% $85.25

CABSCREWSM6

Mount equipment with these high quality screws - 
Compatible with mountable server, telecom and A/V 
equipment - Server screws - M6 screws - M6 mounting - 
Server rack mounting screws - Caninet mounting screws 
- M6 server rack screws - 50 pack of screws $31.99 13% $27.83

ECESATA254F
2 Port Flush Mount ExpressCard 54mm eSATA II 
Controller Adapter Card $30.99 13% $26.96

PEX4S553B

Add 4 RS232 serial ports to any PC using a single PCI 
Express expansion slot - pci express serial card - 
pci-e serial card - pci express RS232 - rs232 card - 
pci serial adapter $139.99 13% $121.79

SV831DUSBUK

A complete 8-port USB KVM kit, including all 
necessary cables and accessories - usb kvm switch - 8 
port kvm switch - vga kvm switch -rack mount kvm $442.99 13% $385.40

USB2HABM6RA

Connect your Mini USB devices, with the cable out of 
the way - 6ft Mini USB Cable - 6 ft A to Mini B Cable 
- 6feet USB 2.0 Mini USB Cable - USB to Mini USB 
Cable - Mini USB Cord - Right Angle Mini USB Cable - 
A to Right Angle Mini B - M/M $9.99 13% $8.69



USB3SEXT5DSK

Extend a USB 3.0 port from the back of your computer 
to your desktop - USB 3.0 Extension Cable - USB 3.0 
Extension Cord - USB 3.0 Male to Female Cable - 5 ft 
Desktop USB 3.0 Extension Cable - SuperSpeed USB 3.0 
Extension Cable A to A M/F - 5ft Blue $19.99 13% $17.39

USB2HABM6LA 6 ft Mini USB Cable - A to Left Angle Mini B $9.99 13% $8.69

PLATE2WH

StarTech.com has all of the hard-to-find computer 
parts you need to complete any job, including the 
PLATE2WH, a white, 2-outlet universal wall plate. $5.99 13% $5.21

USB2HABM3LA 3 ft Mini USB Cable - A to Left Angle Mini B $8.99 13% $7.82

CABCAGENUTS6

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality cage nuts - cage nuts - rack cage 
nuts - m6 cage nuts $26.99 13% $23.48

CABSCREWM62

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality screws and nuts - m6 screws - rack 
screws - rack nuts -cage nuts $97.99 13% $85.25

ICUSB2321F

Add an RS232 serial port with COM retention to your 
laptop or desktop computer through USB - USB to 
Serial - USB to RS232 - USB to DB9 - USB to serial 
Adapter - USB to serial port $35.99 13% $31.31

PCIEPOWEXT 8in 6 pin PCI Express Power Extension Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

ST122HDMI2

Split an HDMI audio and video signal to two displays 
simultaneously - hdmi signal splitter - hdmi video 
splitter - high speed hdmi splitter - hdmi amplifier 
splitter - HDMI splitter amplifier $130.99 13% $113.96

USB1000IP

Connect and share a high-speed USB 2.0 peripheral 
over a gigabit  network - 10/100/1000 Mbps USB to IP 
Adapter - Single Port Network USB Adapter - 1Gbps USB 
Device Server - 1 Port USB Ethernet Server $123.99 13% $107.87

USBMUSBFM1 1 ft Mini USB 2.0 Cable-USB A to Mini B F/M $9.99 13% $8.69

ROLLOVERMM6
Patch Cable - RJ-45 - Male - RJ-45 - Male - 6 feet - 
Blue $10.99 13% $9.56

MXT100_25 25 ft Straight Through Serial Cable - DB9 M/F $14.99 13% $13.04



RS232EXTC1
Serial DB9 RS232 Extender over Cat 5 - Up to 3300 ft 
(1000 meters) $138.99 13% $120.92

WIRC5ECMR

Make reliable Ethernet connections in applications 
requiring CMR-rated cable - cat5e bulk cable - cat 5e 
bulk cable - lan wire - rj45 wire - cat5e pull box $154.99 13% $134.84

ECUSB3S254F

Add two flushmount USB 3.0 ports to your ExpressCard-
enabled laptop - 2 Port Flush Mount 54mm ExpressCard 
USB 3.0 Card Adapter with UASP Support - ExpressCard 
USB 3 Controller - USB 3.0 Expresscard - Laptop Card - 
USB 3.0 Adapter - USB3 Card $52.99 13% $46.10

PCI2S4851050

Add two RS422/485 serial ports through a standard or 
low profile PCI expansion slot - pci serial card - 
rs422 serial card - rs485 serial card - dual port 
serial card - 2 port rs422 pci card $127.99 13% $111.35

PEX4S553

Add 4 RS-232 serial ports to your standard or small 
form factor computer through a PCI Express expansion 
slot - 4 port pcie serial card - 4 port rs232 card - 
4 port serial adapter - 4 port pci express serial 
card - pci express db9 serial card $130.99 13% $113.96

ICUSB2322F

Add two RS232 serial ports with COM retention to your 
laptop or desktop computer through USB - USB to 
Serial - USB to RS232 - USB to DB9 - USB to serial 
Adapter - USB to serial port $75.99 13% $66.11

IM12D1500P

Replace your 12V DC (1.5 Amp) power cable, with a 
reliable connection - Fiber Converter - Ethernet 
Media Converter - Fibre Converter - 10/100 Media 
Converter - UTP to Fiber $24.99 13% $21.74

FAN4EXT12

Extend the connection distance of a 4-pin cooling fan 
by 12 inches - 1ft case fan extension cable - 1ft 4-
pin fan cable - 1ft PWM extension cable -pwm male to 
female $9.99 13% $8.69



MUYHSFMM

Connect a 4-position headset with audio and 
microphone input to your desktop or laptop computer - 
headset cable - 3.5mm headset adapter - headset 
splitter cable - mini jack splitter - 3.5mm splitter $14.99 13% $13.04

ST122HDMILE

Split an HDMI source with accompanying audio to 2 
displays - 2 port hdmi splitter - hdmi video 
distribution - hd video splitter - audio video 
splitter - hdmi distribution system $72.99 13% $63.50

ST222MXA

Share two distinct VGA inputs and audio source 
signals between two displays - VGA video switch - 2 
port VGA switcher - 2x2 matrix vga switch - vga 
selector switch - matrix video switch $133.99 13% $116.57

VS440HDMI

Share and switch four distinct HDMI audio/video 
signals between four displays - 4 port HDMI switch - 
4 port HDMI switcher - HDMI selector switch -4x1 HDMI 
video switch $659.99 13% $574.19

PXT1003

Extend your Computer Power Connection Distance by 3ft 
- 3ft C14 to C13 Power Cord - 3ft computer power 
extension cord - 3ft power cord - 3ft AC power cord - 
3ft c13 power cable $9.99 13% $8.69

CABSHELF1U

Add a 1U Compact Storage Shelf to any Standard 19inch 
Server Rack or Cabinet -server cabinet shelf -server 
rack shelf -1U rack shelf -fixed rack shelf -rack 
mount shelf -33lbs / 15kg $42.99 13% $37.40

FAN4SPLIT12

Connect two 4-pin (PWM) Fans to a Single Connector on 
the Power Supply - 1ft case fan y cable - 1ft case 
fan splitter cable - 1ft 4-pin fan splitter cable - 
1ft 4-pin fan y cable - 1ft pwm y cable $10.99 13% $9.56

USB150WN1X1

Add High Speed Wireless N Connectivity to a Desktop 
or Laptop Computer through USB - usb wireless n 
adapter - usb n adapter - usb wifi adapter - usb 
wireless lan adapter - usb wlan adapter $20.99 13% $18.26



PAC10115

15ft Computer Power Cord Extension Cable Extends your 
Existing Power Connection - 15ft 5-15R to 5-15P Power 
Cord - 15ft power extension cord - 15 ft power 
extension cord - 15ft nema power cord - 15ft nema 
extension cord $18.99 13% $16.52

PAC10125

25ft computer power cord extension cable extends your 
existing power connection. - 25ft 5-15R to 5-15P 
Power Cord - 25ft power extension cord - 25 ft power 
extension cord - 25ft nema power cord - 25ft nema 
extension cord $22.99 13% $20.00

PXT515C198

Create a reliable 8ft power connection for your 
computer or server room devices - 8ft 5-15 to C19 
Power Cord - 8ft computer power cord - 8ft AC power 
cord - 8ft nema power cord - 8ft c19 power cable $28.99 13% $25.22

DVI2HDMIA

Connect a DVI-D source device with RCA audio to an 
HDMI monitor/television - displayport to HDMI - 
displayport adapter - HDMI adapter - displayport 
converter - HDMI converter $106.99 13% $93.08

HEATGREASE20

Improve the Heat Transfer between a CPU and Heatsink 
through a Ceramic/Silicone Compound - thermal 
compound - thermal paste - cpu paste - thermal grease 
- heat grease $10.99 13% $9.56

MPEX4S552

Add Four RS232 Serial Ports to an Embedded System 
through a mini PCI Express Slot - mini pcie serial 
card - 4 port rs232 - 4 port serial adapter - 4 port 
serial pci express mini card - pci express mini card 
db9 $134.99 13% $117.44

PAC101146

Extend a High-Power Power Cord Connection by up to 
6ft - 6ft 5-15 extension Cord - 6ft computer power 
extension cord - 6ft AC extension cord - 6ft nema 
extension cord - 6 ft extension cable $13.99 13% $12.17

PXT100146

Extend the power connection from your server to a PDU 
by up to 6ft - 6ft C14 to C13 Power Cord - 6ft 
computer power extension cord - 6 ft power cord - 6ft 
AC power cord - 6ft c13 power cable $13.99 13% $12.17



PXT1001410

Extend a High-Power Power Cord Connection by up to 
10ft - 10ft C14 to C13 Power Cord - 10ft computer 
power extension cord - 10 ft power cord - 10ft AC 
power cord - 10ft c13 power cable $18.99 13% $16.52

PXT10115

Plug a monitor, PC, or laser printer into a grounded 
power outlet up to 15ft away - 15ft 5-15 to C13 Power 
Cord - 15ft computer power cord - 15ft AC power cord - 
15ft nema power cord - 15ft c13 power cable $11.99 13% $10.43

PXT10120

Plug a monitor, PC, or laser printer into a grounded 
power outlet up to 15ft away - 20ft 5-15 to C13 Power 
Cord - 20ft computer power cord - 20ft AC power cord - 
20ft nema power cord - 20ft c13 power cable $15.99 13% $13.91

PXT10125

Plug a monitor, PC, or laser printer into a grounded 
power outlet up to 25ft away - 25ft 5-15 to C13 Power 
Cord - 25 ft computer power cord - 25ft AC power cord 
- 25ft nema power cord - 25ft c13 power cable $17.99 13% $15.65

PXT101146

Connect a High-powered Server to a Power Distribution 
Unit - 6ft 5-15 to C13 Power Cord - 6 ft computer 
power cord - 6ft AC power cord - 6ft nema power cord - 
6ft c13 power cable $12.99 13% $11.30

PXT1011410

Connect a High-powered Server to a Power Distribution 
Unit - 10ft 5-15 to C13 Power Cord - 10ft computer 
power cord - 10ft AC power cord - 10ft nema power 
cord - 10ft c13 power cable $15.99 13% $13.91

PAC1011410

Extend your Server/Computer Power Cord with 14AWG 
Wire for Higher Power Capacity Requirements - 10ft 5-
15 extension Cord - 10ft computer power extension 
cord - 10ft AC extension cord - 10ft nema extension 
cord - 10 ft extension cable $18.99 13% $16.52

PAC10120

Extend your Computer Power Connection by up to 20ft - 
20ft 5-15 extension Cord - 20ft computer power 
extension cord - 20ft AC extension cord - 20ft nema 
extension cord - 20 ft extension cable $16.99 13% $14.78



RK1219SIDEM

Wall Mount your Server or Networking Equipment 
Sideways, for Easy Access - 12u wall-mount rack - 12u 
server rack - 12u open frame - wall mount cabinet - 
open frame rack $411.99 13% $358.43

ESATAPNLFM1

Extend your eSATA Interface and Screw-mount it into a 
Panel - 1ft sata to esata cable - 1ft sata to esata 
adapter - 1ft panel mount esata -1ft sata to esata 
converter $9.99 13% $8.69

FAN12025PWM

Add a Variable Speed, PWM-controlled Cooling Fan to 
your Computer Case - case fan - pwm fan - computer 
fan - 120mm fan - computer cooling fan $18.99 13% $16.52

FAN8025PWM

Add a Variable Speed, PWM-Controlled Cooling Fan to a 
Computer Case - case fan - pwm fan - computer fan - 
80mm fan - computer cooling fan $15.99 13% $13.91

PNL9M16

Turn a Motherboard IDC Serial Header into a Panel-
Mountable 9-Pin RS232 Serial Connector - panel mount 
db9 - motherboard to rs232 - serial header -internal 
serial cable $10.99 13% $9.56

USB3SPLATE

Add 2 USB 3.0 A Female Ports to the Back of your 
Computer - usb 3.0 plate - usb 3.0 bracket - usb 3.0 
header - usb 3.0 header adapter - usb 3.0 motherboard 
adapter $23.99 13% $20.87

VID2VGATV2

Convert and Scale a Composite or S-Video Signal to 
Work with a VGA Display - video converter - composite 
to vga - s-video to vga - rca to vga - scan converter $218.99 13% $190.52

ICUSB2321FIS

Add an RS232 serial port with circuit isolation to 
your laptop or desktop computer, through USB - USB to 
Serial - USB to RS232 - USB to DB9 - USB to serial 
Adapter - USB to serial port $134.99 13% $117.44

PXT101NB10 10 ft Standard Laptop Power Cord - NEMA 1-15P to C7 $12.99 13% $11.30

PXT101NB3S10

Our 10 ft. 3-Slot Laptop Power Cord features one NEMA 
5-15P and one C5 connector - a suitable replacement 
notebook power cord or spare power cord for your HP, 
Toshiba or other compatible laptop. $12.99 13% $11.30



PXT101NB3S3 3 ft Standard Laptop Power Cord - NEMA 5-15P to C5 $9.99 13% $8.69

ECUSB3S22

Add 2 USB 3.0 ports to your Laptop through an 
ExpressCard slot - 2 Port ExpressCard SuperSpeed USB 
3.0 Card Adapter with UASP Support - USB 3.0 
Controller - USB 3.0 ExpressCard - USB 3.0 Adapter - 
Laptop Card - USB3 Card $40.99 13% $35.66

FAN1156PWM

Add a Variable Speed PWM-Controlled CPU Cooler to an 
LGA1156/1155 System - 1155 cooler pwm - 1156 cooler 
pwm - 1155 pwm fan - 1155 heatsink - 1156 heatsink $33.99 13% $29.57

PEX2MPEX

Convert a Mini PCI Express Card into a Standard 
Desktop PCI Express Card - pci express to mini pci 
express - pcie to mini pcie - mini pci express 
converter -mini pcie express adapter $54.99 13% $47.84

LP4PCIEX8ADP

Convert a Standard LP4 Power Supply Connector to an 8-
pin PCI Express Video Card Power Connector - molex to 
8 pin pci express - molex to pci express - molex to 
pcie -lp4 to pci express $12.99 13% $11.30

SPDIF2AA

Convert a Digital Coax or Toslink Signal to Stereo 
RCA Audio - digital coax to toslink converter - 
digital coax to optical - spdif coax to toslink -
spdif coax to optical converter $70.99 13% $61.76

USB3SPNLAFHD

Extend a USB 3.0 Motherboard Header into Two Panel-
mount USB 3.0-A Ports - panel mount usb 3.0 - usb 3.0 
header cable - usb 3.0 internal cable - usb 3.0 
motherboard adapter - usb 3.0 header adapter $23.99 13% $20.87

VID2HDCON

Convert a Composite or S-Video Signal and the 
Accompanying Audio to HDMI - composite to hdmi 
converter - s-video to hdmi - rca to hdmi converter -
svideo to  hdmi $185.99 13% $161.81

IES8100POE

Connect Power and Data to 8 PoE-enabled Devices, with 
15.4W per Port Output - 8 port poe switch - 8 port 
10/100 switch - 10/100 ethernet switch - 10/100 
network switch - fast ethernet switch $168.99 13% $147.02



ST1000SMPEX

Add a Gigabit RJ45 port through a Mini PCI Express 
slot - mini pci express gigabit - mini pcie gigabit - 
mini pci express nic - gigabit ethernet adapter - 
gigabit ethernet card $64.99 13% $56.54

UNIRAILS1U

Mount 19 Servers or Networking Hardware in any 
Standard Rack - server rack rails - rack mount rails - 
universal rack rails - universal rail kit - universal 
server rails $93.99 13% $81.77

UNIRAILS2U

Mount 19 servers or networking hardware in any 
standard rack with these universal, adjustable depth 
2U rack rails - server rack rails - rack mount rails - 
universal rack rails - universal rail kit - fast 
ethernet switch $122.99 13% $107.00

UNIRAILS3U

Mount 19 servers or networking hardware in any 
standard rack with these universal, adjustable depth 
3U rack rails - server rack rails - rack mount rails - 
universal rack rails - universal rail kit - fast 
ethernet switch $130.99 13% $113.96

WIRC5ECMRGRY

Make reliable Ethernet connections in applications 
requiring CMR-rated cable - Cat5e Patch Cable - Cat5e 
Patch Cord - Cat 5e Patch Cable -RJ45 Patch Cable $154.99 13% $134.84

RK1236BKF

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment securely in this 12U solid steel rack - 12u 
enclosed rack - 12u server rack - 12u cabinet - 
server cabinet - server rack enclosure $631.99 13% $549.83

USBBT1EDR2

Add Bluetooth 2.0 with EDR capabilities to a 
computer, through USB - usb to bluetooth - usb 
bluetooth adapter - usb bluetooth dongle -usb to bt $29.99 13% $26.09

C6KEYCOUPLER

Join Two Cat6 Patch Cables Together to Make a Longer 
Cable - rj45 keystone coupler - cat6 keystone coupler 
- ethernet keystone coupler - network keystone 
coupler - rj45 coupler $12.99 13% $11.30



USB2HAB30AC

Active USB A to B cables provides an extended length 
of 9m/30ft - USB A to B cord is built with an 
equalizing chip - High quality replacement for USB 
printer cables - Compliant with all USB 2.0 
specifications - 2-year StarTech.com warranty $31.99 13% $27.83

SATAPOWEXT8

Extend SATA Power Connections by up to 8in - 8 sata 
power extension cable - 8 sata power extension cord - 
8 inch sata power male female - sata power extender - 
sata power extension cable $9.99 13% $8.69

USB2TYPEH
Charge your 5V DC Devices using a Laptop or Desktop 
USB Port - usb to dc power cable - usb power cable $9.99 13% $8.69

USB3AAEXT10M

Extend the distance between a computer and a USB 3.0 
device by an additional 10 meters - usb 3.0 repeater 
cable - 10m usb 3.0 extension cable - usb 3.0 active 
extension cable $144.99 13% $126.14

USB3AAEXT3M

Extend the distance of a USB 3.0 device an additional 
3 meters - usb 3.0 repeater cable - 3m usb 3.0 
extension cable - usb 3.0 active extension cable $93.99 13% $81.77

USB3AAEXT5M

Extend the distance between a computer and a USB 3.0 
device by an additional 5 meters - usb 3.0 repeater 
cable - 5m usb 3.0 extension cable - usb 3.0 active 
extension cable $102.99 13% $89.60

35BAYUSB3S4

Add a 4-port SuperSpeed USB 3.0 Hub to the 3.5in 
front bay opening of a computer case - usb 3.0 hub - 
4 port usb 3.0 hub - internal usb hub - usb port 
splitter - front usb hub $73.99 13% $64.37

EC1S232U2

Add a USB-based RS232 Serial port to your laptop 
through an ExpressCard slot - expresscard to serial - 
expresscard to rs232 - expresscard to serial card - 
expresscard to serial adapter - db9 serial adapter $54.99 13% $47.84

ECBRACKET2

Install a 34mm ExpressCard into a 54mm ExpressCard 
slot, without card slippage - expresscard 34 to 54 
adapter - expresscard stabilizer - expresscard 
bracket $6.99 13% $6.08



ICUSB2322I

Add 2 DIN Rail-mountable RS232 Serial ports to any 
system through USB - USB to Serial - USB to RS232 - 
USB to DB9 - USB to serial Adapter - USB to serial 
port $76.99 13% $66.98

PEX2S1P553B

Add a parallel port and two RS-232 serial ports to 
your PC through a PCI-Express expansion slot - PCI 
Express Serial Parallel Card - PCIe Serial Parallel 
Combo Card Adapter - 2 Port Serial and 1 Port 
Parallel $57.99 13% $50.45

PLATE9M16LP

Add a DB9 serial port to the rear panel of a small 
form factor/low profile computer - db9 bracket - db9 
header - serial port bracket - serial port header - 
low profile db9 header $8.99 13% $7.82

SFPC1110

Cisco SFP-GE-T Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1 Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 10/100/1000 Mbps Copper Transceiver - 
100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $65.99 13% $57.41

SFPF1302C

Cisco GLC-FE-100FX Compatible SFP - 100BASE-FX 100 
Mbps - 100MbE Module - 100 Mbps 1310nm - Multi Mode 
(MMF) Transceiver - 2km (1.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - 
Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $71.99 13% $62.63

SFPG1320C

Cisco GLC-LH-SMD Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LH 1 Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm - 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 20km (12.4mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $76.99 13% $66.98

N6PATCH5GN

5ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



SATPCIEX8ADP

Convert two 15-pin SATA power supply connectors to an 
8-pin PCI Express video card power connector - sata 
to pci express power - sata to pcie power - sata to 8 
pin pci express - pci express power adapter - pci 
express power cable $9.99 13% $8.69

SATPCIEXADAP

Convert two 15-pin SATA power supply connectors to a 
6-pin PCI Express video card power connector - sata 
to pci express power - sata to pcie power - sata to 6 
pin pci express - pci express power adapter - pci 
express power cable $9.99 13% $8.69

PXT1002

Extend your Computer Power Connection Distance by 2ft 
- 2ft C14 to C13 Power Cord - 2ft computer power 
extension cord - 2ft AC power cord - 2ft c13 power 
cable - c14 to c13 power cord $8.99 13% $7.82

CV200K
Our 8in Cable Ties feature durable yet pliable UL-
approved Nylon construction. $49.99 13% $43.49

ET1000S40LC2

Convert and extend a Gigabit Ethernet connection up 
to 24.8 miles/40km over Single Mode LC fiber - fiber 
converter - ethernet media converter - fibre 
converter - gigabit media converter - 1000base-sx $461.99 13% $401.93

ET90110SC2

Convert and extend a 10/100 Mbps Ethernet connection 
up to 1.2 miles/2km over Multi Mode SC fiber - fiber 
converter - ethernet media converter - fibre 
converter - 10/100 media converter - utp to fiber $110.99 13% $96.56

ET90110SM302

Convert and extend a 10/100 Mbps Ethernet connection 
up to 18.6 miles/30km over Single Mode SC fiber - 
fiber converter - ethernet media converter - fibre 
converter - 10/100 media converter - utp to fiber $246.99 13% $214.88

ET90110ST2

Convert and extend a 10/100 Mbps Ethernet connection 
up to 1.2 miles/2km over Multi Mode ST fiber - fiber 
converter - ethernet media converter - fibre 
converter - 10/100 media converter - utp to fiber $108.99 13% $94.82



ET90110WDM2

Convert and extend a 10/100 Mbps Ethernet connection 
up to 12.4 miles/20 km over a single mode SC fiber 
cable - fiber converter - ethernet media converter - 
fibre converter - 10/100 media converter - utp to 
fiber $475.99 13% $414.11

ET91000LC2

Convert and extend a Gigabit Ethernet connection up 
to 550 m / 1804 ft over Multimode LC fiber - fiber 
converter - ethernet media converter - fibre 
converter - gigabit media converter - 1000base-sx $237.99 13% $207.05

ET91000SC2

Convert and extend a Gigabit Ethernet connection up 
to  550 m / 1804 ft over Multi Mode SC fiber - fiber 
converter - ethernet media converter - fibre 
converter - gigabit media converter - 1000base-sx $187.99 13% $163.55

ET91000SM402

Convert and extend a Gigabit Ethernet connection up 
to 24.8 miles/40 km over Single Mode SC fiber - fiber 
converter - ethernet media converter - fibre 
converter - gigabit media converter - 1000base-sx $508.99 13% $442.82

ICUSB232FTN

Add a Null Modem RS232 serial port to your laptop or 
desktop computer through USB - USB to Serial - USB to 
RS232 - USB to DB9 - USB to serial Adapter - USB to 
serial port $37.99 13% $33.05

PLATE9M2P16

Add two extra serial ports to the back of your PC, 
from your motherboard - db9 bracket - db9 header - 
serial port bracket -serial port header $9.99 13% $8.69

USB32DVIPRO

Connect a DVI display through SuperSpeed USB 3.0, for 
an accelerated external multi-monitor solution at 
resolutions up to 2048x1152 -Comparable to 0B47072 -
USB 3.0 video card -USB 3.0 video adapter -USB 3.0 to 
dvi -USB 3.0 graphics adapter $94.99 13% $82.64

UUSBMUSBMF6

Connect Micro USB devices using a Mini USB Cable - 
micro usb male to mini usb female - micro usb to mini 
usb adapter $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH5BL

5ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

USB110EXT2

Extend a USB 1.1 device up to 40m (131ft) away from a 
computer, over a Cat5/Cat6 cable - usb over cat5 
extender - usb over cat6 - usb ethernet extender -usb 
1.1 extender $134.99 13% $117.44

N6PATCH5BK

5ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH5GR

5ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

RK819SIDEM

Wall-mount your server or networking equipment 
sideways, for easy access - wall mount server rack - 
wall mount server cabinet - 8u server rack - 19inch 
server rack - 8u wall mount rack $398.99 13% $347.12

ST7320USBC

Add 2x USB 3.0 and 4x USB 2.0 ports to a computer, 
externally through a single USB 3.0 connection - usb 
3.0 hub - 7 port usb hub - powered usb hub - usb 3.0 
2.0 hub - charging usb hub $70.99 13% $61.76

C6KEY110SWH

Terminate Cat6 cables at a 180  angle, for a more 
compact keystone jack installation - cat6 keystone 
jack - cat6 keystone - rj45 keystone  - ethernet 
keystone - cat6 wall jack $12.99 13% $11.30



USB2AAEXT20M

Extend the distance between a computer and a USB 2.0 
device by 20 meters - usb 2.0 active extension cable - 
usb 2.0 repeater cable - 20m usb extension cable - 
usb 2.0 extension cable - usb 2.0 extension cord $102.99 13% $89.60

SV431TDVIUA

Switch between four triple head computers, while 
sharing three DVI displays, speakers   mic, USB 
Keyboard/Mouse, and USB 2.0 peripherals - DVI KVM 
Switch - usb dvi kvm - triple monitor kvm - multi 
monitor kvm - 4 port dvi kvm $447.99 13% $389.75

PANELHU24

Organize up to 24 Cat5e patch cables using only 0.5U 
of rack space - 24 port Cat5e patch panel - 0.5u 
patch panel - rj45 patch panel - ethernet patch panel 
- network patch panel $74.99 13% $65.24

ADJSHELFHD

Add a high capacity, adjustable depth fixed shelf 
into almost any server rack or cabinet -Adjustable 
Mounting Depth Rack Mount Shelf -Rackmount Shelf -
Server Rack Shelf -Fixed Rack Shelf -1U Shelf -175lbs 
/ 80kg $110.99 13% $96.56

ADJSHELFHDV

Add a high capacity, adjustable depth vented shelf 
into almost any server rack or cabinet -Adjustable 
Mounting Depth Rack Mount Shelf -Rackmount Shelf -
Server Rack Shelf -Fixed Rack Shelf -1U Shelf -250lbs 
/ 110kg Weight Capacity $133.99 13% $116.57

CABSHELF22

Add a sturdy, 22in depth fixed shelf into almost any 
server rack or cabinet - rack mount shelf - rackmount 
shelf - server rack shelf - fixed rack shelf - 2u 
shelf $59.99 13% $52.19

CABSHELF22V

Add a sturdy, 22in depth vented shelf into almost any 
server rack or cabinet - rack mount shelf - rackmount 
shelf - server rack shelf - fixed rack shelf - 2u 
shelf $71.99 13% $62.63

CABSHELFV

Add a sturdy, vented shelf into almost any server 
rack or cabinet - rack mount shelf - rackmount shelf - 
server rack shelf - fixed rack shelf - 2u shelf $47.99 13% $41.75



ICUSB2324I

Add 4 DIN Rail-mountable RS232 Serial ports to any 
system through USB - 4 port usb serial adapter - 4 
port usb to rs232 - USB to DB9 - USB to serial 
converter - USB to serial hub $132.99 13% $115.70

USB2AAEXT35M

Extend the distance between a computer and a USB 2.0 
device by 35 meters - usb 2.0 active extension cable - 
usb 2.0 repeater cable - usb 2.0 extension cable - 
usb 2.0 extension cord - 35m usb extension cable $156.99 13% $136.58

USB3SDOCKHD

Dual monitor dock connects HDMI   DVI displays to 
your laptop - 6 USB dock ports - 2 x USB 3.0   4 x 
USB 2.0 - Included DVI to VGA adapter - Mobile 
upright design - RJ45 Ethernet port built in the USB 
dock $216.99 13% $188.78

SATAPOWEXT12

Extend a SATA Power Connection by up to 12in - sata 
power extension cable - sata power extension cord - 
sata power extender -sata power male to female $12.99 13% $11.30

USBINT5PIN24

Connect a front panel USB hub or card reader directly 
to a motherboard header connector - internal usb 
cable - 5 pin header cable - usb header cable $9.99 13% $8.69

CABSHELFHD

Add a high-capacity fixed shelf into almost any 
server rack or cabinet - rack mount shelf - rackmount 
shelf - server rack shelf - fixed rack shelf - 2u 
shelf $74.99 13% $65.24

PEX2PECP2

Add 2 high-speed IEEE 1284 parallel ports 
(EPP/ECP/SPP/PS2) to your desktop computer through a 
PCI Express expansion slot - pci express parallel 
port card - pcie parallel port card - pci express 
parallel adapter - pcie parallel adapter - 2 port pci 
expres $77.99 13% $67.85

PEXESAT322I

Add 2 external or internal SATA 6 Gbps ports to a 
computer, through a PCI Express slot - pci express 
sata 6 - pcie sata 6 - pci express sata iii card - 
pci express esata - pcie esata $59.99 13% $52.19



USB31000S

Add Gigabit Ethernet network connectivity to a Laptop 
or Desktop through a USB 3.0 port - usb 3.0 to 
gigabit ethernet - usb 3.0 gigabit adapter - usb 3.0 
to ethernet - usb 3.0 ethernet adapter - usb 3.0 
network adapter $38.99 13% $33.92

VSEDIDDVI

Copy or emulate Extended Display Identification 
(EDID) data for optimal display settings - edid 
emulator - ddc emulator - dvi edid emulator - edid 
copy - edid clone $101.99 13% $88.73

CAB831HDU

Enhance your StarTech.com LCD console by adding 
control for eight USB computers, or use with a 
separate USB keyboard and mouse with VGA display - 8-
port KVM Module - Rackmount KVM - 8-port KVM - 
StarTech.com 8-port KVM module for rack mount 
consoles $327.99 13% $285.35

USB2TYPEM2M

Charge your 5V DC devices from your computer through 
a USB 2.0 port - usb to type m barrel - usb to 5.5mm - 
usb to 5v dc cable -usb to dc plug $10.99 13% $9.56

USB3SEXT6BK

Extend your USB 3.0 SuperSpeed cable by up to an 
additional 6 feet - usb 3.0 male to female cable - 
usb 3.0 extension cord - usb 3 extension cable -usb 
3.0 extension cable $16.99 13% $14.78

MXT1003

Extend the connection between your DB9 serial devices 
by up to 3ft - db9 extension cable - serial extension 
cable - male to female serial cable - db9 male to 
female cable - straight through serial cable $8.99 13% $7.82

SV565DUTPU

Operate a Dual VGA, USB-enabled PC up to 650ft away, 
as if it was installed locally - Access your KVM over 
long distances while not exposing yourself to the 
network security risks of IP KVMs - Make your KVM 
remotely accessible with a KVM Extender $486.99 13% $423.68

USB2TYPEN1M

Charge your 5V DC devices from your computer through 
a USB port - usb to 5v dc power cable - usb to 5.5mm - 
usb to dc plug $9.99 13% $8.69



ICUSB2328I

Add 8 DIN Rail-mountable RS232 Serial ports to any 
system through USB - 8 port usb to rs232 - 8 port usb 
to serial - industrial usb to serial converter - usb 
serial hub - usb to db9 serial adapter $220.99 13% $192.26

USB3SEXT1M

Extend your SuperSpeed USB 3.0 cable by up to an 
additional meter - 1m usb 3.0 extension cable - usb 
3.0 male to female cable - usb 3.0 extension cord - 
usb 3 extension cable - usb 3.0 extension cable $13.99 13% $12.17

C6PATCH2RD

2ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6PATCH4WH

4ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

45PATCH5GN

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 5ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 5ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 5ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 5ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 
5ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

USB3SEXT1MBK

Extend your SuperSpeed USB 3.0 cable by up to an 
additional meter - 1m usb 3.0 extension cable - usb 
3.0 male to female cable - usb 3.0 extension cord - 
usb 3 extension cable - usb 3.0 extension cable $13.99 13% $12.17

MXT106

Extend the connection between your DB9 serial devices 
by up to 15ft - DB9 Extension Cable - Straight 
Through Serial Cable - Serial Extension Cable - DB9 
Male to Female Cable - Male to Female Serial Cable - 
15 ft DB-9 Serial Cable $11.99 13% $10.43



PEX300WN2X2

Add high speed Wireless-N connectivity to a desktop 
PC through PCI Express - PCIe Wireless Network Card / 
PCI Express Wireless NIC / Wireless PCIe N Card - 
Wireless 802.11 N / G (300 Mbps) internal PCIe 
Wireless NIC - Comparable to HP FH971AA $38.99 13% $33.92

MXT1001MBK

Extend the connection between your DB9 serial devices 
by up to 1m - db9 extension cable - serial extension 
cable - male to female serial cable - db9 male to 
female cable - rs232 extension cable $7.99 13% $6.95

MXT1002MBK

Extend the connection between your DB9 serial devices 
by up to 2m - db9 extension cable - serial extension 
cable - male to female serial cable - db9 male to 
female cable - rs232 extension cable $9.99 13% $8.69

MXT1003MBK

Extend the connection between your DB9 serial devices 
by up to 3m - db9 extension cable - serial extension 
cable - male to female serial cable - db9 male to 
female cable - rs232 extension cable $9.99 13% $8.69

MXT10050CMBK

Extend the connection between your DB9 serial devices 
by up to 0.5m - db9 extension cable - serial 
extension cable - male to female serial cable - db9 
male to female cable - rs232 extension cable $7.99 13% $6.95

PYO2LP4LSATR

Power two SATA drives from a single LP4 power supply 
connector - LP4 to dual sata - LP4 to sata splitter - 
LP4 to sata cable - 4 pin LP4 to sata - lp4 to sata $8.99 13% $7.82

SV231TDVIUA

Switch between two triple head computers, while 
sharing three DVI displays, speakers   mic, USB 
Keyboard/Mouse, and USB 2.0 peripherals - DVI KVM 
Switch - usb dvi kvm - triple monitor kvm - multi 
monitor kvm - 2 port dvi kvm $444.99 13% $387.14



USB2SDC1M

Charge or sync your Samsung Galaxy Tab Computer - 
galaxy tab cable - samsung galaxy cable - samsung tab 
cable - samsung tablet cable - galaxy tablet cable $13.99 13% $12.17

PXT100143

Extend the power connection from your server to a PDU 
by up to 3ft - c14 to c13 power cord - computer power 
extension cord - c13 power cable - c13 power cord - 
c14 power cord $10.99 13% $9.56

PXT101143

Connect a server to a power distribution unit (PDU) - 
nema 5-15p to c13 - computer power cord - monitor 
power cord - desktop power cord - pc power cord $10.99 13% $9.56

RK1219WALLOH

Wall-mount your server or networking equipment with a 
hinged rack design for easy access and maintenance - 
12u wall mount rack - 12u wall mount rack - wall 
mount open rack -wall mount server rack $360.99 13% $314.06

RK619WALLOH

Wall-mount your server or networking equipment with a 
hinged rack design for easy access and maintenance - 
6u wall mount rack - 6u wall mount rack - wall mount 
open rack - wall mount server rack - 6u open rack $289.99 13% $252.29

RK819WALLOH

Wall-mount your server or networking equipment with a 
hinged rack design for easy access and maintenance - 
8u wall mount rack - 8u wall mount rack - wall mount 
open rack -wall mount server rack $322.99 13% $281.00

SFPGESST

Cisco SFP-GE-S Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1 Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm - Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 2km (1.2mi) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $61.99 13% $53.93

ST2000PEXPSE

Add two Power-over-Ethernet Gigabit Ports to a PCI 
Express-enabled Computer - dual port pcie nic - dual 
port gigabit server adapter - pci express gigabit 
network card - pcie poe - poe nic $169.99 13% $147.89



S45PATCH75BL

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality shielded Cat5e Cable - 75ft Cat5e Patch 
Cable - 75ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 75ft Cat 5e Patch 
Cable - 75ft RJ45 Patch Cable - 75ft Shielded Patch 
Cable - Blue Snagless Cat.5e F/UTP Patch Cord $55.99 13% $48.71

ETCHS2U

Add an un-managed, 20-slot media converter chassis to 
your rack or cabinet - media converter chassis - 
media converter rack - rack mount media converter $787.99 13% $685.55

ETCHS2UPSU

Add a redundant or replacement power supply to the 
ETCHS2U media converter chassis - media converter 
chassis power supply - media converter redundant 
power supply - media converter chassis power supply 
module $396.99 13% $345.38

SATA18LSA1

Make a left side-angled connection to your SATA 
drive, for installation in narrow spaces - left angle 
sata cable - angled sata cable - 18 sata cable $8.99 13% $7.82

USB2AA1M

Connect USB 2.0 devices to a USB hub or to your 
computer - usb a male to a male cable - 1m usb 2.0 aa 
cable $9.99 13% $8.69

EOC1110K

Extend an Ethernet network over Coaxial cable up to 
1.5 miles (2.4km) - ip to coax converter - coax 
ethernet extender - ethernet over coaxial - ethernet 
over rg6 - gigabit ethernet over coax $419.99 13% $365.39

PCIUSB3S22

Add 2 SuperSpeed USB 3.0 ports to a computer through 
a PCI slot - pci usb 3.0 adapter - pci usb 3.0 
adapter card - pci usb 3.0 card -pci usb 3.0 
controller $75.99 13% $66.11

PEX4S232485

Add two RS232, and two RS422/485 serial ports to your 
PC through a PCI-Express expansion slot - pcie  rs485 
- pci express rs485 - pcie rs485 - pci express rs422 - 
pcie rs422 $174.99 13% $152.24



SFPGLCSXMMST

Cisco GLC-SX-MM Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1 Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm - Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 550m (1804ft) - LC Connector 
- Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $66.99 13% $58.28

ST1000SPEX2

Add a 10/100/1000Mbps Ethernet port to any PC through 
a PCI Express slot - pci express gigabit network card 
- pci express gigabit lan card - pci express gigabit 
server adapter - pcie gigabit nic - low profile pci 
express network card $28.99 13% $25.22

PCIUSB3S4

Add 4 SuperSpeed USB 3.0 ports to a computer through 
a PCI slot - 4 port pci usb 3.0 card - pci usb 3.0 
adapter - pci usb 3.0 adapter card - pci usb 3.0 card 
- pci usb 3.0 controller $96.99 13% $84.38

USB2AA2M

Connect USB 2.0 devices to a USB hub or to your 
computer - usb a male to a male cable - 2m usb 2.0 aa 
cable $9.99 13% $8.69

C6PATCH4YL

4ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

SFPCMM1M

100% Cisco SFP-H10GB-CU1M Compatible 1m 10G direct 
attach cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver DAC for Firepower /ASR920 /ASR9000 - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $52.99 13% $46.10

SFPCMM2M

100% Cisco SFP-H10GB-CU2M Compatible 2m 10G direct 
attach cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver DAC for Firepower /ASR920 /ASR9000 - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $60.99 13% $53.06



SFPCMM3M

100% Cisco SFP-H10GB-CU3M Compatible 3m 10G direct 
attach cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver DAC for Firepower /ASR920 /ASR9000 - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

SFPCMM5M

100% Cisco SFP-H10GB-CU5M Compatible 5m 10G direct 
attach cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver DAC for Firepower /ASR920 /ASR9000 - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $77.99 13% $67.85

UUSBOTG

Connect your USB On-the-Go capable tablet computer or 
Smartphone to USB 2.0 devices (thumb drives, USB 
mouse or keyboard, etc.) - micro usb otg adapter - 
micro usb host otg cable - micro usb otg cable - usb 
otg adapter - micro usb male to usb female cable $9.99 13% $8.69

WIRC6CMPBLU

Make Gigabit network connections using this high 
quality plenum rated Cat6 Cable -1000ft cat6 plenum -
cat6 cmp -cat6 ft6 -cat6 plenum bulk -category 6 
plenum cable $473.99 13% $412.37

PAC1013

Extend your power cord by 3ft, maximizing the space 
on your power strip, surge protector or wall outlet - 
nema extension cord - ac power extension cord - power 
extension cord -power extension cable $9.99 13% $8.69

PXT10112

Replace worn-out or missing computer power cords - 
computer power cord - monitor power cord - 5-15p 
power cord - pc power cable - c13 to 5-15p $11.99 13% $10.43

PXTC14C153

Connect a high-powered server to a Power Distribution 
Unit, for high-temperature equipment - c14 to c15 
power cable - c14 to c15 power cord - c15 power cable 
-c15 power cord $16.99 13% $14.78

PXTC14C156

Connect a high-powered server to a Power Distribution 
Unit, for high-temperature equipment - c14 to c15 
power cable - c14 to c15 power cord - c15 power cable 
-c15 power cord $26.99 13% $23.48



USBFAB3T

Connect USB 2.0 peripherals to your computer - 3ft 
USB Cable - USB Printer Cable - A to B USB Cable - 
Type A to Type B USB Cable - Transparent / Clear 3 ft 
USB 2.0 A to B Cable - 3ft $7.99 13% $6.95

50FIBLCST1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - LC/ST Fiber Optic 
Cable - 1 m LC to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 1 meter LC-
ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - 
LC/ST - OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $16.99 13% $14.78

50FIBLCST10

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - LC/ST Fiber Optic 
Cable - 10 m LC to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 10 meter LC-
ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - 
LC/ST- OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $27.99 13% $24.35

C6PATCH100OR

100ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE 100 ft - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

C6PATCH100RD

100ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 100 ft - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $41.99 13% $36.53

C6PATCH10PL

10ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 10 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



C6PATCH15OR

15ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

C6PATCH15PL

15ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 15 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $10.99 13% $9.56

C6PATCH20OR

20ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

C6PATCH20PL

20ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

C6PATCH25OR

25ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91

C6PATCH25PL

25ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 25 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $15.99 13% $13.91



C6PATCH35GN

35ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6PATCH50OR

50ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

C6PATCH50PL

50ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

C6PATCH50RD

50ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 50 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $22.99 13% $20.00

C6PATCH6OR

6ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

C6PATCH75BL

75ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 75 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $33.99 13% $29.57



ECUSB3S11

Add a USB 3.0 port connection that inserts flush into 
a laptop ExpressCard slot - slim usb 3.0 expresscard - 
1 Port Flush Mount ExpressCard SuperSpeed USB 3.0 
Card Adapter with UASP Support - ExpressCard USB 3.0 
Adapter - USB 3.0 ExpressCard $36.99 13% $32.18

ST3300U3S

Add Gigabit Ethernet connectivity and 3 USB 3.0 Hub 
ports to a computer through a single SuperSpeed USB 
3.0 port - USB 3.0 Network Adapter - USB 3.0 to 
Gigabit Ethernet - USB 3 NIC - USB 3 Ethernet Adapter 
- USB Hub with Ethernet port $72.99 13% $63.50

USB31000SW

Add Gigabit Ethernet network connectivity to a Laptop 
or Desktop through a USB 3.0 port - USB 3.0 to 
Gigabit Ethernet - USB 3.0 Gigabit Adapter - USB 3.0 
to Ethernet - USB 3.0 Ethernet Adapter - USB 3.0 
Network Adapter $36.99 13% $32.18

UUSBOTGADAP

Connect your USB On-the-Go capable tablet computer or 
Smartphone to USB 2.0 devices- micro usb otg adapter - 
usb otg adapter - micro usb host otg adapter - micro 
usb male to usb female adapter - usb on the go 
adapter $9.99 13% $8.69

50FIBLCST2

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - LC/ST Fiber Optic 
Cable - 2 m LC to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 2 meter LC-
ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - 
LC/ST - OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $16.99 13% $14.78

50FIBLCST5

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - LC/ST Fiber Optic 
Cable - 5 m LC to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 5 meter LC-
ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 50/125 - LSZH - 
LC/ST - OM2 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $20.99 13% $18.26



USB2AAEXT15M

Extend the distance between a computer and a USB 2.0 
device by 15 meters - usb 2.0 active extension cable - 
usb 2.0 repeater cable - 15m usb extension cable - 
usb 2.0 extension cable - usb 2.0 extension cord $83.99 13% $73.07

USB2DVIPRO2

Connect a DVI display for an extended desktop multi-
monitor USB solution - usb video card - usb to dvi 
adapter - usb to dvi external video card - usb to dvi 
video adapter - usb to dvi graphics adapter $85.99 13% $74.81

USB2VGAPRO2

Connect a VGA display for an extended desktop multi-
monitor USB solution - 1920 x 1200 resolution support 
- Output video to a secondary monitor with a USB 
video card - Use a USB external graphics card for 
computers that dont have an extra video out $82.99 13% $72.20

CRJ45SOL50PK

Modular Plugs for building solid twisted pair 
Category 5e network patch cables - designed for 
durable, dependable connections - Cat 5e RJ45 Solid 
Modular Plug Connector - Network connector - RJ-45 
(M) - Clear, Pack of 50 - Bulk Cat.5e RJ45 connectors $52.99 13% $46.10

SFP10GSRST

Cisco SFP-10G-SR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10 Gbps 
- 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 850nm - 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $222.99 13% $194.00

SFPGLCLHSMST

Cisco GLC-LH-SM Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX/LH 1 
Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm - 
Single Mode (SMF)/Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 20km 
(12.4mi) - LC Connector - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $68.99 13% $60.02

C6PATCH35OR

35ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 35 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $16.99 13% $14.78



C6PATCH6PL

6ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

HD2VGAA2

Convert an HDMI video signal to VGA, with discrete 
audio output -hdmi to vga and audio converter -hdmi 
to vga adapter with audio -hdmi to vga with audio -
hdmi to vga converter -hdmi to vga adapter $38.99 13% $33.92

SCNM9FM1MBK

Connect your serial devices, and transfer your files - 
1m DB9 Null Modem Cable - DB9 Male to Female Cable - 
RS232 Null Modem Cable - 9 pin Null Modem Cable - 1 m 
Male to Female Null Modem Cable - 1x DB9 (M), 1x DB9 
(F), Black - 1 meter / 3.28ft $7.99 13% $6.95

SCNM9FM2MBK

Connect your serial devices, and transfer your files - 
2m DB9 Null Modem Cable - DB9 Male to Female Cable - 
RS232 Null Modem Cable - 9 pin Null Modem Cable - 2 m 
Male to Female Null Modem Cable - 1x DB9 (M), 1x DB9 
(F), Black - 2 meter / 6.56ft $8.99 13% $7.82

MUY1MFFADP

Split the audio from your iPod / MP3 player to two 
sets of headphones - Mini Jack Splitter - Headphone 
Splitter Cable - Headphone Y Cable - Mini Stereo 
Splitter - Slim 3.5mm Audio Splitter Cable - 3.5mm 
Male to 2x 3.5mm Female, Black $12.99 13% $11.30

USB31000NDS

Add Gigabit Ethernet network connectivity to a Laptop 
or Desktop through a USB 3.0 port - USB 3.0 to 
Gigabit Ethernet - USB 3.0 Gigabit Adapter - USB 3.0 
to Ethernet - USB 3.0 Ethernet Adapter -    
10/100/1000 Mbps USB 3.0 Network Adapter $36.99 13% $32.18



USB3SAB1MRA

Connect USB 3.0 devices, even in hard to reach areas 
and tight spaces - USB 3.0 A to B Cable - USB 3.0 AB 
Cable - 1m Right Angle USB 3.0 Cable - 3ft Angled USB 
3.0 Cable - Data transfer rates up to 5Gbps - Right-
angled USB 3.0 A (M) to USB 3.0 B (M) $15.99 13% $13.91

C6PATCH1GR

1ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) - 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Molded UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

USBLT2MW

Charge and Sync your Apple Lightning-equipped devices 
over longer distances-Comparable to MD819ZM/A-8 Pin 
iPhone 5 Cable-Long Lightning to USB Cable-White 
Lightning Cable for iPhone iPod iPad-2m 6ft Lightning 
to USB Cable 2 meter $22.99 13% $20.00

MPEXUSB3S22B

Add two USB 3.0 ports through a Mini PCI Express slot 
- 2 Port Mini PCIe USB 3.0 Adapter with UASP Support - 
Mini PCI Express USB 3.0 - Low Profile USB 3.0 Card - 
PCI Express Mini Card USB 3.0 - Dual Port USB 3 Mini 
PCIe Card with Bracket Kit $73.99 13% $64.37

USB2HAB50AC

Connect USB 2.0 devices up to 50ft away, with no 
signal loss - Active USB 2.0 cable - 50 ft USB Cable - 
15m USB Cable - 50 foot USB Cable - 50 ft USB Printer 
Cable - Long USB Cable - 1x USB feetAfeet (M), 1x USB 
feetBfeet (M) - Black $48.99 13% $42.62

ST4300MINU3B

Add four USB 3.0 ports to your notebook or Ultrabook 
using this slim and portable hub - Compatible with 
virtually all USB 3.0 equipped laptops such as the 
Dell XPS 13 / Dell XPS 15 / Dell Precision 3510   
5510 / HP ProBook 4540s / Lenovo Carbon X1 $31.99 13% $27.83



ST4300MINU3W

Add four external USB 3.0 ports to your notebook or 
Ultrabook with a slim, portable hub -White Four Port 
Mini USB Hub -4Port External SuperSpeed USB 3 Hub 
with built-in cable -4 Port USB 3.0 Hub $31.99 13% $27.83

USB3SSATAIDE

Connect a 2.5in / 3.5in SATA or IDE Hard Drive 
through a USB 3.0 Port,SATA to USB 3.0 HDD Adapter 
Cable,USB 3.0 to SATA Converter,USB 3.0 to SATA IDE 
Adapter,IDE to USB 3.0 Adapter,USB 3 Hard Drive 
Adapter,5 Gbit/s USB 3.0 Super-Speed $70.99 13% $61.76

USB3CAB2M

Connect your USB 3.0 devices, with this high-quality 
USB 3.0 certified cable - USB 3.0 Cable - USB 3.0 
Cord - USB 3.0 A to B Cable - SuperSpeed USB 3.0 
Cable - USB 3.0 AB Cable - 2 m Certified USB 3 A to B 
Cable - 1x USB A (M) 1x USB B (M) Black 6ft $16.99 13% $14.78

ST4300PBU3

Add four external USB 3.0 ports to your notebook or 
Ultrabook with a slim, portable hub -Four Port 
External USB 3 Hub with Built-in Cable -4Port Mini 
USB Hub -4 Port USB 3.0 Hub -Microsoft Surface Pro 4 
/ Surface Pro 3 / Surface Book USB hub $35.99 13% $31.31

USB3SDOCKHDV

TAA compliant docking station - USB 3.0 port 
replicator - Dual monitor docking station creates a 
multi-monitor setup - Included DVI to VGA adapter to 
adapt monitors - RJ45 Ethernet port built into the 
USB dock $213.99 13% $186.17

USB3CAUB1M

Connect your Micro-B USB 3.0 devices, with this high-
quality USB 3.0 certified cable - USB 3.0 Cord - 
Micro USB 3.0 Cable - USB 3.0 to Micro USB Cable - 
USB 3.0 A to Micro B Cable - 1 m USB 3 Micro B cable - 
1x USB A (M), 1x USB Micro B (M) Black 1m $18.99 13% $16.52



USB3CAB1M

Connect your USB 3.0 devices, with this high-quality 
USB 3.0 certified cable - USB 3.0 Cable - USB 3.0 
Cord - USB 3.0 A to B Cable - SuperSpeed USB 3.0 
Cable - USB 3.0 AB Cable - 1 m Certified USB 3 A to B 
Cable - 1x USB A (M) 1x USB B (M) Black 3ft $16.99 13% $14.78

USB32000SPT

Add two Gigabit Ethernet ports and a USB 3.0 pass-
through port to your laptop through a single USB 3.0 
port - USB 3.0 Gigabit LAN Adapter with USB Port - 
USB 3.0 to 2 Port Gigabit Network Adapter - USB 3 NIC 
- 10/100/1000 $77.99 13% $67.85

WIR5ECMRWH

Make reliable Ethernet connections in applications 
requiring CMR-rated cable - Bulk Cat5e Cable - 1000 
ft Cat5e Cable - Cat5e Riser Cable - CMR Ethernet 
Cable - Bulk Roll of White CMR Cat 5e Solid UTP Riser 
Cable Cord - 24 AWG - UL Listed CMR-Rated $154.99 13% $134.84

PEXUSB3S23

Add two USB 3.0 ports to your desktop computer 
through a PCI Express slot - PCIe USB 3.0 Controller 
Card - 2Port PCI Express USB 3.0 Adapter - SuperSpeed 
5 Gbps USB 3 PCIe Card - Dual Profile PCI Express USB 
3.0 Card with SATA Power Connector $25.99 13% $22.61

WIR5ECMRBK

Make reliable Ethernet connections in applications 
requiring CMR-rated cable - Bulk Cat5e Cable - 1000 
ft Cat5e Cable - Cat5e Riser Cable - CMR Ethernet 
Cable - Bulk Roll of Black CMR Cat 5e Solid UTP Riser 
Cable Cord - 24 AWG - UL Listed CMR-Rated $154.99 13% $134.84

USBAUB2MD

Charge or sync your Micro USB devices, with the cable 
kept out of the way-2m USB to Micro USB Cable Cord-
Angled Micro USB Cable-Down Angle USB Cable-Down 
Angle Micro USB-2 m Micro USB Cable-1x USB A (M), 1x 
USB Micro B (M) Bl $9.99 13% $8.69



USBAUB1MU

Charge or sync your Micro USB devices, with the cable 
kept out of the way - 1m USB to Micro USB Cable Cord - 
Angled Micro USB Cable - Up Angle USB Cable - Up 
Angle Micro USB - 1 m Micro USB Cable - 1x USB A (M), 
1x USB Micro B (M) Black, 1 meter $10.99 13% $9.56

USBEXTPAA3MW

Extend the length of your USB 2.0 cable by up to 3m-
USB Male to Female Cable-USB 2.0 Extension Cable-
White USB Extension Cable-3 m USB Extension Cable-
White USB Extension Cord-1x USB A (M), 1x USB A (F)-
White, 3 meter $13.99 13% $12.17

WIR5ECMPBL

Make reliable Ethernet connections in applications 
requiring plenum rated Cat5e Cable-Cat5e Bulk Cable-
Cat5e Plenum Cable-1000 ft Cat5e Cable-Cat5e Plenum 
1000ft-Cat5e CMP / FT6 Plenum Fire Rating-24 AWG-Cat 
5e Plenum 1000ft $319.99 13% $278.39

SVKMS2

Control and transfer files between two Windows and/or 
Mac systems using a single keyboard and mouse - USB 
Keyboard Mouse Switch Cable - USB File Transfer Cable 
- Two Port KM Switch - Dual Port USB KM Switch - PC 
and Mac Compatible $51.99 13% $45.23

USBEXTPAA2MW

Extend the length of your USB 2.0 cable by up to 2m - 
USB Male to Female Cable - USB 2.0 Extension Cable - 
White USB Extension Cable - 2 m USB Extension Cable - 
White USB Extension Cord - 1x USB A (M), 1x USB A (F) 
- White, 2 meter $9.99 13% $8.69

USBAUB2MU

Charge or sync your Micro USB devices, with the cable 
kept out of the way - 2m USB to Micro USB Cable Cord - 
Angled Micro USB Cable - Up Angle USB Cable - Up 
Angle Micro USB - 2 m Micro USB Cable - 1x USB A (M), 
1x USB Micro B (M) Black, 2 meter $10.99 13% $9.56

IREXT2

Extend IR Remote Control Signals Wirelessly by up to 
330 feet (100 meters) - IR Remote Extender - Wireless 
IR Extender - Wireless Infrared Extender - Wireless 
Remote Control Extender - IR to RF Extender - 330ft 
100m $72.99 13% $63.50



ST1000SPEX2L

Add a 10/100/1000Mbps Ethernet port to any PC through 
a PCI Express slot - 1 Port PCI Express Gigabit NIC 
Server Adapter Network Card - Low Profile PCI Express 
Gigabit LAN Card - PCI Express Gigabit Server Adapter 
- PCIe Network Card $28.99 13% $25.22

50FIBPLCST1

Provide a high-performance link between fiber network 
devices, for applications requiring plenum rated 
cables - Duplex Fiber Cable - LC to ST Fiber Patch 
Cable - Multimode Fiber Patch Cord - 1m 50 Micron 
Multimode Plenum OFNP Fiber Optic Cable - OM2 $24.99 13% $21.74

50FIBPSCSC1

Provide a high-performance link between fiber network 
devices, for applications requiring plenum rated 
cables - Duplex Fiber Cable - SC to SC Fiber Patch 
Cable - Multimode Fiber Patch Cord - 1m 50 Micron 
Multimode Plenum OFNP Fiber Optic Cable - OM2 $21.99 13% $19.13

50FIBPSCSC2

Provide a high-performance link between fiber network 
devices, for applications requiring plenum rated 
cables - Duplex Fiber Cable - SC to SC Fiber Patch 
Cable - Multimode Fiber Patch Cord - 2m 50 Micron 
Multimode Plenum OFNP Fiber Optic Cable - OM2 $29.99 13% $26.09

50FIBPSCSC3

Provide a high-performance link between fiber network 
devices, for applications requiring plenum rated 
cables - Duplex Fiber Cable - SC to SC Fiber Patch 
Cable - Multimode Fiber Patch Cord - 3m 50 Micron 
Multimode Plenum OFNP Fiber Optic Cable - OM2 $37.99 13% $33.05

S3MHADAP

Micro USB 5 pin to 11 pin MHL Adapter for Samsung  
Connect 11-pin MHL mobile audio/video devices, to MHL-
enabled HDTV displays $9.99 13% $8.69

USBEXTPAA1MW

Extend the length of your USB 2.0 cable by up to 1m-
USB Male to Female Cable-USB 2.0 Extension Cable-
White USB Extension Cable-1 m USB Extension Cable-
White USB Extension Cord-1x USB A (M), 1x USB A (F)-
White, 1 meter $10.99 13% $9.56



50FIBPLCLC1

Provide a high-performance link between fiber network 
devices, for applications requiring plenum rated 
cables - Duplex Fiber Cable - LC to LC Fiber Patch 
Cable - Multimode Fiber Patch Cord - 1m 50 Micron 
Multimode Plenum OFNP Fiber Optic Cable - OM2 $28.99 13% $25.22

50FIBPLCLC2

Provide a high-performance link between fiber network 
devices, for applications requiring plenum rated 
cables - Duplex Fiber Cable - LC to LC Fiber Patch 
Cable - Multimode Fiber Patch Cord - 2m 50 Micron 
Multimode Plenum OFNP Fiber Optic Cable - OM2 $38.99 13% $33.92

50FIBPLCLC3

Provide a high-performance link between fiber network 
devices, for applications requiring plenum rated 
cables - Duplex Fiber Cable - LC to LC Fiber Patch 
Cable - Multimode Fiber Patch Cord - 3m 50 Micron 
Multimode Plenum OFNP Fiber Optic Cable - OM2 $34.99 13% $30.44

50FIBPLCLC5

Provide a high-performance link between fiber network 
devices, for applications requiring plenum rated 
cables - Duplex Fiber Cable - LC to LC Fiber Patch 
Cable - Multimode Fiber Patch Cord - 5m 50 Micron 
Multimode Plenum OFNP Fiber Optic Cable - OM2 $34.99 13% $30.44

50FIBPSCSC5

Provide a high-performance link between fiber network 
devices, for applications requiring plenum rated 
cables - Duplex Fiber Cable - SC to SC Fiber Patch 
Cable - Multimode Fiber Patch Cord - 5m 50 Micron 
Multimode Plenum OFNP Fiber Optic Cable - OM2 $35.99 13% $31.31

PXT515C154

Connect a high-powered server to a Power Distribution 
Unit-Computer Power Cord-PC Power Cord-Monitor Power 
Cord-Heavy Duty 14AWG Power Cable-4 ft 5-15P to C15 
Power Cord-1x NEMA 5-15P, 1x IEC 320 C15-125V at 15A-
Black, 4 feet $23.99 13% $20.87



PXT515C158

Connect a high-powered server to a Power Distribution 
Unit-Computer Power Cord-PC Power Cord-Monitor Power 
Cord-Heavy Duty 14AWG Power Cable-8 ft 5-15P to C15 
Power Cord-1x NEMA 5-15P, 1x IEC 320 C15-125V at 15A-
Black, 8 feet $24.99 13% $21.74

USB31000SPTB

Add a Gigabit Ethernet port and a USB 3.0 pass-
through port to your laptop through a single USB 3.0 
port - USB 3.0 to Gigabit Ethernet Adapter w/ USB 
Port (Black) - An ideal laptop accessory for Surface 
Pro 4, Surface Pro 3 or other Surface products $51.99 13% $45.23

USB31000SPTW

Add a Gigabit Ethernet port and a USB 3.0 pass-
through port to your laptop through a single USB 3.0 
port-USB 3.0 to Gigabit Ethernet Adapter with USB 
Port (White)-10/100/1000 Mbps USB 3.0 LAN Adapter-
External USB Network Card $51.99 13% $45.23

USBPAUB1MW

Charge or sync your Micro USB devices, with this high-
quality white USB 2.0 replacement cable-1m USB to 
Micro USB Cable Cord- USB A to Micro B Cable-Micro 
USB Charging Data Cable-White Micro USB Cable-USB 2.0 
A-Male to Micro-B Cable-1 meter $11.99 13% $10.43

USBPAUB2MW

Charge or sync your Micro USB devices, with this high-
quality white USB 2.0 replacement cable-2m USB to 
Micro USB Cable Cord- USB A to Micro B Cable-Micro 
USB Charging Data Cable-White Micro USB Cable-USB 2.0 
A-Male to Micro-B Cable-2 meter $12.99 13% $11.30

USBPAUB50CMW

Charge or sync your Micro USB devices, with this high-
quality white USB 2.0 replacement cable-0.5m USB to 
Micro USB Cable Cord- USB A to Micro B Cable-Micro 
USB Charging Data Cable-White Micro USB Cable-USB 2.0 
A-Male to Micro-B Cable-50cm $8.99 13% $7.82



DP2VGAMM3B

Connect a DisplayPort-equipped PC to a nearby VGA 
monitor/Projector, with a short 3 foot cable-
DisplayPort to VGA Adapter-DisplayPort to VGA 
Converter-DisplayPort to VGA Cable-DP to VGA Adapter-
Active DisplayPort to VGA $33.99 13% $29.57

USBAMB2MD

Connect your Mini USB devices over longer distances, 
with the cable out of the way-2m USB to Mini USB 
Cable Cord-Mini B USB Cable-2 m Angled Mini USB Cable-
Down Angle Mini USB-Down Angle USB Cable-1x USB A 
(M), 1x USB Mini B (M)-Black $7.99 13% $6.95

TCV155

Keep your cables tidy and out of the way with 
StarTech.com s TCV155, the way to secure by screw or 
nail (not included) your cables to keep them up and 
out of the way. The TCV155 is 6in long and comes in a 
pack of 100. $9.99 13% $8.69

KEYSTONE110B

This blue Cat5e RJ45 Keystone Jack snaps into a wall 
plate, enabling mixed media outlets to adapt 
television cable and Ethernet (10BaseT, 100BaseT and 
10Base2) cabling. $7.99 13% $6.95

AD105X1

StarTech.coms AD105X1 is a screwmounted, two-piece 
plastic wiring duct available in various sizes. The 
parallel openings on its walls make for easy 
customization and the snap-lid provides easy access 
to cables while maintaining a tidy appearance. $21.99 13% $19.13

RJ45PATCH12

Make Fast Ethernet network connections using this 
high quality Cat5e Cable, with Power-over-Ethernet 
capability - 12ft Cat5e Patch Cable - 12ft Cat 5e 
Patch Cable - 12ft Cat5e Patch Cord - 12ft RJ45 Patch 
Cable - 12ft Snagless Patch Cable $8.99 13% $7.82

KEYSTONE2BL

This Cat5e RJ45 Keystone Jack snaps into a wall 
plate, enabling mixed media outlets to adapt 
television cable and Ethernet (10BaseT, 100BaseT and 
10Base2) cabling. $7.99 13% $6.95



FIBSCSC1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 1m SC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 1 m SC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 1 meter SC 
Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 62.5/125 - LSZH - 
SC/SC - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $18.99 13% $16.52

FIBLCST7

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 7m LC/ST Fiber 
Optic Cable - 7 m LC to ST Fiber Patch Cable - 7 
meter LC to ST Fiber Cable - Multimode Duplex 
62.5/125 - LSZH - LC/ST - OM1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime 
Warranty $22.99 13% $20.00

R150WN1X1T

Create a wireless hot-spot from a wired network 
connection to share with any Wifi-enabled device-
Portable Wireless N WiFi Travel Router for iPad-USB 
Powered Travel WiFi w/ Charge Port-802.11n WISP 
Portable Router-WiFi to WiFi Travel Router $48.99 13% $42.62

USBBT1EDR4

Add Bluetooth 4.0 capabilities to a laptop or desktop 
computer through USB-Mini USB Bluetooth 4.0 Adapter-
50m (165ft)-Mini Bluetooth Dongle-Bluetooth Smart 
Ready-LE+EDR-Class 1 EDR Bluetooth Wireless Adapter-
Bluetooth 4.0 Low Energy $31.99 13% $27.83

WIR6CMRGR

Make Power-over-Ethernet-capable Gigabit network 
connections in applications requiring CMR-rated cable-
Bulk Cat6 Cable-1000ft Cat 6 Cable-Cat6 Riser Cable-
CMR Ethernet Cable-Bulk Roll of Gray UL CMR Cat 6 
Solid UTP Riser Cable Cord-23 AWG $225.99 13% $196.61

WIR6CMRBL

Make Power-over-Ethernet-capable Gigabit network 
connections in applications requiring CMR-rated cable-
Bulk Cat6 Cable-1000ft Cat 6 Cable-Cat6 Riser Cable-
CMR Ethernet Cable-Bulk Roll of Blue UL CMR Cat 6 
Solid UTP Riser Cable Cord-23 AWG $225.99 13% $196.61



50FIBPLCST3

Provide a high-performance link between fiber network 
devices, for applications requiring plenum rated 
cables - Duplex Fiber Cable - LC to ST Fiber Patch 
Cable - Multimode Fiber Patch Cord - 3m 50 Micron 
Multimode Plenum OFNP Fiber Optic Cable - OM2 $36.99 13% $32.18

NETRS2321P

Connect to, configure and remotely manage an RS-232 
serial device over an IP network - Aluminum Enclosure 
RS232 Serial Device Server - Serial over IP - Serial 
to IP Converter - RS232 to Ethernet Adapter - 460Kbps 
- Wall or DIN-Rail mountable $171.99 13% $149.63

IES51000POE

Connect Gigabit Ethernet and power to 4 PoE-enabled 
devices, with 15.4W per-port output-5 Port Unmanaged 
Industrial Gigabit PoE Switch with 4 Power over 
Ethernet ports-Wall Mountable PoE Network Switch-
10/100/1000 Mbps Gigabit Ethernet Switch $320.99 13% $279.26

IC232485S

Convert an RS232 data signal to either RS485 or RS422 
with this wall-mountable, ESD-protected adapter-
Industrial RS232 to RS422/485 Serial Port Converter 
w/ 15KV ESD Protection-RS232 to RS485 Serial 
Converter-RS232 RS422 Adapter-RS232/422/485 $106.99 13% $93.08

A50FBLCLC3
3m 10 Gb Aqua Multimode 50/125 Duplex LSZH Fiber 
Patch Cable LC - LC $29.99 13% $26.09

USBAMB1MU

Connect your Mini USB devices, with the cable out of 
the way-1m USB to Mini USB Cable Cord-Mini B USB 
Cable-Angled Mini USB Cable-Up Angle Mini USB-Up 
Angle USB Cable-1 m Mini USB Cable-1x USB A (M), 1x 
USB Mini B (M) Black, 1 meter $7.99 13% $6.95

USBPNLBFBM3

Panel-mount a USB-B port, for easy access - USB B 
Female to Male - Panel Mount USB Cable - USB B Panel 
Mount - Panel Mount USB Port - Panel Mount USB 
Extension - 3 ft Panel Mount USB Cable B to B - F/M - 
3ft, 91cm $10.99 13% $9.56



USBAB2MR

Connect hard-to-reach USB 2.0 peripherals, for 
installation in narrow spaces - USB Printer Cable - 
2m USB A to B Cable - 2 m Right Angle USB Cable - 
Right Angle USB B Cable - Right Angle USB Printer 
Cable Cord - 1x USB feetAfeet (M), 1x USB feetBfeet 
(M) $10.99 13% $9.56

ST2000SPEXI

Add dual Gigabit Ethernet ports to a client, server 
or workstation through a PCI Express slot - Dual Port 
PCI Express (PCIe x4) Gigabit Ethernet Server Adapter 
- Intel i350 Chipset NIC - 2 Port GbE Network Card - 
Dual NIC Ethernet Card $169.99 13% $147.89

CMBRUSH1U

Organize cables while keeping dust out of the rack 
with a brush-style cable manager-1U Brush Strip-
Horizontal Server Rack Cable Management Panel-Brush 
Plate Network Cable Manager-Cable Organizer-Brush 
Cable Management-1U Cable Management $61.99 13% $53.93

CMHOOK1U

Add a cable management hook to your server rack or 
cabinet for strain relief and organization-1U 
Vertical Server Rack Cable Management D-Ring Hook-
2.2x3.9in (5.7x10cm) Cable Organizer-Rackmount Cable 
Ring-Cable D-Ring-Cable Manager $9.99 13% $8.69

CMHOOK1UL

Add a cable management hook to your server rack or 
cabinet for strain relief and organization-1U 
Vertical Server Rack Cable Management D-Ring Hook-
2.2x5.9in (5.7x15cm) Cable Organizer-Rackmount Cable 
Ring-Cable D Ring-Cable Manager $10.99 13% $9.56

CMHOOK1UN

Add a cable management hook to your server rack or 
cabinet for strain relief and organization-1U 
Vertical Server Rack Cable Management D-Ring Hook-
1.8x3.9in (4.5x10cm) Cable Organizer-Rackmount Cable 
Ring-Cable D Ring-Cable Manager $10.99 13% $9.56



CMHOOKMW

Add an internal or external facing cable management 
hook for strain relief and organization - Multi-
Directional Vertical Server Rack Cable Management D-
Ring Hook 2.4x3.9in (6x10cm) - Cable Hanger - Rack 
Cable Organizer - Rackmount Cable Manager $15.99 13% $13.91

CMVELC1U

Organize cables in a server rack or cabinet to reduce 
clutter-1U Velcro Horizontal Server Rack Cable 
Management Panel-4 Loop Cable Organizer-Network Cable 
Manager w Velcro Cable Ties-Network Cable Management-
Horizontal Cable Management $20.99 13% $18.26

USB3AUB50CMB

Connect a USB 3.0 Micro USB external hard drive to 
your computer-USB 3.0 Micro B-Micro USB 3.0 Cable-USB 
3.0 to Micro B-SuperSpeed USB 3.0 Cable-USB 3 A to B 
Cable-Micro USB 3.0 to USB 3.0-0.5m 1.5ft Black USB 
3.0 A to Micro B-M/M $13.99 13% $12.17

USBPNLAFAM3

Add an external panel mount USB connection to a PC or 
faceplate-USB Female to Male Cable-Panel Mount USB 
Cable-Panel Mount USB Port-USB Panel Mount Adapter-
Panel Mount USB Extension-3 ft Panel Mount USB Cable 
A to A-F/M-3 ft, 91 cm $9.99 13% $8.69

USBPNLAFBM3

Mount your USB device internally and connect to it 
through a panel mount USB-A connection-USB A Female 
to B Male Cable-Panel Mount USB Cable-Panel Mount USB 
Port-USB B Panel Mount-USB Panel Mount Adapter-3 ft 
Panel Mount USB Cable A to B $9.99 13% $8.69

HD2VGAMICRO

Connect an HDMI device/computer to a VGA monitor or 
projector, with this slim adapter ideal for 
laptops/ultrabooks - HDMI to VGA Converter - HDMI 
Laptop to Monitor - HDMI to VGA Converter Box - HDMI 
to VGA Adapter - Laptop to Projector - 1920x1200 $34.99 13% $30.44

USBAB1MR

Connect hard-to-reach USB 2.0 peripherals, for 
installation in narrow spaces-USB Printer Cable-1m 
USB A to B Cable-1 m Right Angle USB Cable-Right 
Angle USB B Cable-Right Angle USB Printer Cable Cord-
1x USB A (M), 1x USB B (M)-Black $9.99 13% $8.69



USBAB3MR

Connect hard-to-reach USB 2.0 peripherals, for 
installation in narrow spaces-USB Printer Cable-3m 
USB A to B Cable-3 m Right Angle USB Cable-Right 
Angle USB B Cable-Right Angle USB Printer Cable Cord-
1x USB A (M), 1x USB B (M)-Black $10.99 13% $9.56

ET91000SFP2

Convert and extend a Gigabit Ethernet connection over 
fiber using the Gigabit SFP of your choice - Fiber to 
Ethernet Converter with Open SFP Slot - Gigabit 
Ethernet Media Converter - Fiber Optic Media 
Converter - Fiber Optic to Ethernet Converter $171.99 13% $149.63

ET91000SFP2C

Convert a Gigabit Ethernet connection over fiber 
using the Gigabit SFP of your choice - card module 
for media converter chassis - Gigabit Ethernet Fiber 
Optic Media Converter Card Module w/ Open SFP Slot - 
Fiber to Ethernet Converter $154.99 13% $134.84

SV211HDUA

Control two HDMI , USB equipped PCs with a single 
monitor, keyboard, mouse and audio peripheral set - 
USB Powered KVM with HDMI - Dual Port HDMI KVM Switch 
with Audio and Remote Switch - Compact Two Port HDMI 
USB KVM Switch $125.99 13% $109.61

LP4SATAFM12

Power an LP4 device from a SATA Power connection on 
your computer power supply - SATA to LP4 - 12in SATA 
to LP4 Power Cable Adapter - 12in SATA to Molex Cable 
- SATA to LP4 Power Adapter - SATA Female to LP4 Male 
Power Cable - 12 inch $9.99 13% $8.69

SMFIBLCLC1

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 1m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 1 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 1 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Single-Mode Duplex 9/125 - LSZH - LC/LC 
- OS1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $26.99 13% $23.48

SMFIBLCLC10

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 10m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 10 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 10 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Single-Mode Duplex 9/125 - LSZH - LC/LC 
- OS1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $43.99 13% $38.27



SMFIBLCLC4

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 4m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 4 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 4 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Single-Mode Duplex 9/125 - LSZH - LC/LC 
- OS1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $35.99 13% $31.31

SMFIBLCLC7

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 7m LC Fiber Optic 
Cable - 7 m LC to LC Fiber Patch Cable - 7 meter LC 
Fiber Cable - Single-Mode Duplex 9/125 - LSZH - LC/LC 
- OS1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $42.99 13% $37.40

SMFIBLCSC4

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 4m LC/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 4 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 4 
meter LC to SC Fiber Cable - Single-Mode Duplex 9/125 
- LSZH - LC/SC - OS1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $35.99 13% $31.31

SMFIBLCSC7

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 7m LC/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 7 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 7 
meter LC to SC Fiber Cable - Single-Mode Duplex 9/125 
- LSZH - LC/SC - OS1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $37.99 13% $33.05

USBAB2ML

Connect hard-to-reach USB 2.0 peripherals, for 
installation in narrow spaces-USB Printer Cable-2m 
USB A to B Cable-Angled USB Cable-Left Angle USB 
Cable-Cord-1x USB A (M), 1x USB B (M)-Black, 2 meter $10.99 13% $9.56

USBAB3ML

Connect hard-to-reach USB 2.0 peripherals, for 
installation in narrow spaces - USB Printer Cable - 
3m USB A to B Cable - Angled USB Cable - Left Angle 
USB Cable - Cord - 1x USB A (M), 1x USB B (M) - 
Black, 3 meter $10.99 13% $9.56



WIFI2HDMC

Wirelessly connect your laptop, tablet or mobile 
device to your HDTV or projector over WiFi - HDMI 
Wireless Receiver - HDMI Wireless TV Transmitter 
Receiver - HDMI Wireless WiFi Dongle - WiDi Reciever - 
Supports Miracast - 1080p - Allshare / All Share Ca $100.99 13% $87.86

ICUSB232V2

Add an RS232 serial port to your laptop or desktop 
computer through USB-1 Port USB to RS232 Serial 
Adapter Cable-M/M-USB to Serial Converter-Windows 8 
USB to Serial Port-921.6 Kbps USB to RS232 Adapter-
USB Powered Serial Converter $25.99 13% $22.61

PEXUSB3S25

Add 2 SuperSpeed USB 3.0 ports to your PCI Express-
enabled PC-2 Port PCI Express (PCIe) SuperSpeed USB 
3.0 Card Adapter with UASP-LP4 Power-Dual Port USB 
3.0 PCIe Controller-Dual Profile PCI Express 5Gbps 
USB 3 Adapter $51.99 13% $45.23

USBAB1ML

Connect hard-to-reach USB 2.0 peripherals, for 
installation in narrow spaces-USB Printer Cable-1m 
USB A to B Cable-Angled USB Cable-Left Angle USB 
Cable-Cord-1x USB A (M), 1x USB B (M)-Black, 1 meter $9.99 13% $8.69

SV431USBDDM

Control 4 VGA, USB-equipped PCs with a single 
peripheral set, with USB Dynamic Device Mapping to 
avoid switching lag-time - 4 Port USB VGA KVM Switch 
with DDM Fast Switching Technology - VGA USB KVM 
Switch - DDM KVM Switch - Cables Included $317.99 13% $276.65

SV565UTPDUV
USB DVI over Cat 5e / Cat 6 KVM Console Extender w/ 
1920x1200 Uncompressed Video - 330ft (100m) $1,241.99 13% $1,080.53

SV565UTPHDU

Operate a PC from up to 100m away, with uncompressed 
1080p HDMI video and USB keyboard / mouse - HDMI 
Extender Cat 5e Cat 6 - USB KVM Extender - 1080p HD 
Uncompressed Video Extender - 330 ft (100m) - Console 
Extender - USB HDMI over Cat5e Cat6 $879.99 13% $765.59



LP4POWEXT12

Extend your LP4 power connections by up to 12 inches - 
4 pin Power Connector - 12in LP4 Power Cable - Hard 
Drive 4 pin Power Extension - Internal 4 pin Power 
Extension Cable -  LP4 Extender Cable - 12in LP4 
Power Extension Cable - M/F $9.99 13% $8.69

USB32HDES

USB 3.0 to HDMI adapter 1920x1200/1080p/2ch audio - 
For connecting USB Type-A computer/laptop to HDMI 
monitor/display/projector - Ultra-slim USB-A to HDMI 
adapter works w/ Windows only - Bus-powered external 
video/graphics card - Auto-driver install $88.99 13% $77.42

USB32VGAES

Connect a VGA display through this slim USB 3.0 
Adapter for a multi-monitor solution ideal for your 
Ultrabook or Laptop - USB 3.0 to VGA Adapter - USB 
3.0 to VGA Adapter - USB 3.0 Video Adapter - Slim 
External USB Display Adapter - USB Graphics Card $79.99 13% $69.59

USBRETAUBMB

Charge or sync either Micro or Mini USB mobile 
devices anywhere you go with this portable USB 2.0 
combo cable - Mini USB Cable - Micro USB Cable - 2.5 
ft Retractable USB Combo Cable - USB to Micro USB and 
Mini USB M/M - 2 in 1 USB to Mini Micro USB $10.99 13% $9.56

USB2AAEXT10M

Extend the distance between a computer and a USB 2.0 
device by 10 meters - USB 2.0 Active Extension Cable - 
10m USB Active Repeater - USB 2.0 Active Extender - 
Male to Female USB Active Extension - USB Active 
Extension Cable Type A (M) to Type A (F) $71.99 13% $62.63

PEXUSB3S42V

Add four USB 3.0 ports with four independent 
channels, LP/SATA power, and charging support to your 
PC through a PCI Express slot - 4 Port PCIe 
SuperSpeed USB 3.0 Card w/ 4 Dedicated 5Gbps Channels 
- UASP - SATA/LP4 - Quad Port USB 3.0 PCIe Controller $100.99 13% $87.86



PEXUSB3S44V

Add four USB 3.0 ports with four independent 
channels, LP/SATA power, and charging support to your 
PC through a PCI Express slot -4 Port PCIe SuperSpeed 
USB 3.0 Card w/ 4 Dedicated 5Gbps Channels -UASP -
SATA/LP4 -Quad Port USB 3.0 PCIe Controller $136.99 13% $119.18

ET91000LCOAM

Convert and extend a Gigabit Ethernet connection over 
Multimode LC fiber with remote management 
capabilities-Ethernet Fiber Optic Media Converter-
Gigabit Fibre Converter-In-Band OAM Managed Fiber 
Converter-802.3ah-Multi Mode LC 550m $267.99 13% $233.15

PM1115P2

Convert a standard parallel printer into a shared 
network printer over a 10/100 Ethernet network-1 Port 
Parallel Network Print Server-Parallel Print Server-
10/100 Mbps Fast Ethernet Print Server-Remote Print 
Server-Centronics Parallel Port $97.99 13% $85.25

USB32VGAPRO

Connect a VGA monitor or projector through USB 3.0, 
for an external multi-monitor solution at resolutions 
up to 1920x1200-USB 3.0 to VGA Adapter-USB to VGA 
Monitor Adapter-DisplayLink Graphics Adapter-USB VGA 
Display Adapter-USB Video Card $87.99 13% $76.55

ST4300U3C3

Add 4 USB 3.0 hub ports, plus 3 dedicated USB 
charging ports (7 total) through a single USB 3.0 
host connection-4 Port Powered USB 3.0 Hub with 3 
Dedicated USB Charging Ports (2 x 1A   1 x 2A)-Wall 
Mountable Metal Enclosure-USB Charging Hub $86.99 13% $75.68

WIRC6CMPGRY

Make Gigabit network connections using this high 
quality plenum rated Cat6 Cable - Cat6 Bulk Cable - 
Plenum Rated Cat6 - 1000 ft Roll of Gray Plenum CMP 
Cat 6 Solid UTP Bulk Cable - CMP / FT6 Plenum Rated - 
Ethernet Cat.6 Bulk Box - 23 AWG 1000ft UTP $473.99 13% $412.37



WIR5ECMPGRY

Make reliable Ethernet connections in applications 
requiring plenum rated Cat5e Cable-Cat5e Bulk Cable-
Plenum Rated Cat5e-1000 ft Roll of Gray Plenum CMP 
Cat5e Solid UTP Bulk Cable-CMP/FT6 Plenum Rated-
Ethernet Cat 5e Bulk Box-24 AWG $319.99 13% $278.39

ST424HDBT

Share and extend four HDMI video sources up to 230ft 
over Cat5, and switch between four remote displays-
HDMI Extension-HDMI over Cat5-HDMI Matrix Switcher-
HDMI matrix 4x4-HDMI Extender over Cat 5-Matrix Cat5 
Cat6 Extender $1,290.99 13% $1,123.16

DVIMM3

Provide a high-speed, crystal-clear connection to 
your DVI digital devices, with a short 3-foot cable - 
DVI-D Single Link Cable - DVI-D Cable - 3 feet Male 
to Male DVI-D Cable - 3ft DVI-D Single Link Digital 
Video Monitor Cable M/M Black - 1920x1200 $14.99 13% $13.04

HD3MM5MW

Create Ultra HD in-wall HDMI cable installations, for 
applications requiring CL3-rated cables - High Speed 
HDMI Cable - In Wall HDMI Cable - 5m 16ft White HDMI 
Cable - CL3 HDMI Cable - HDMI to HDMI - Ultra HD 4k x 
2k HDMI Cable - 1080p - Audio/Video $23.99 13% $20.87

USB2AAEXT25M

Extend the distance between a computer and a USB 2.0 
device by 25 meters-USB 2.0 Active Extension Cable-
25m USB Active Repeater Cable-USB 2.0 Active Extender-
USB A Male to USB A Female Extension Cable-USB Active 
Extension Cable-Black 80ft $122.99 13% $107.00

USB150WN1X1W

Add High Speed Wireless N Connectivity to a Desktop 
or Laptop Computer through USB-150Mbps Mini Wireless 
N Network Adapter-802.11n/g 1T1R USB WiFi Adapter-
White USB Wireless Adapter-Wireless NIC-Wireless N 
USB-802.11n Wireless LAN Card $19.99 13% $17.39



POEINJ1G

Supply power and data connectivity to an individual 
Gigabit PoE device over standard Ethernet cabling - 1 
Port Gigabit Midspan - PoE+ Injector - 802.3at and 
802.3af - Wall-Mountable Power over Ethernet Injector 
Adapter - PoE / PSE - 1000Mbps - PoE PD $99.99 13% $86.99

STHDBTRX

Extend the HDMI signal from your ST424HDBT Matrix 
switch over Cat5 / Cat6 cable, with IR control - HDMI 
Extender - HDMI Cat5 Extender - HDMI CAT 5 Receiver 
for ST424HDBT 4x4 Matrix Switcher Cat5 Cat 6 Extender 
w/ IR Extension and Serial / IP Contro $148.99 13% $129.62

HSB3SATSASBA

Easily connect and hot swap up to three 3.5 SATA/SAS 
hard drives from two 5.25 bays-SATA Backplane-Hot 
Swap Bay-Trayless SATA Mobile Rack Backplane-SATA 
Aluminum Mobile Rack-3 Drive Mobile Back Plane-6 Gbps-
Key Lock-70mm Fan $113.99 13% $99.17

4POSTRACK42

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment in this adjustable 42U rack - Adjustable 
Depth Open Frame 4 Post Server Rack Cabinet - Flat 
Pack w/ Casters Levelers Cable Management Hooks - 4 
Post Rack - 42U Server Rack - 1300lbs (600kg) $360.99 13% $314.06

HDPMM25

Enable in-wall, ceiling and air plenum HDMI cable 
runs-Plenum Rated HDMI Cable-Long HDMI Cable-CMP HDMI 
Cable-25 ft 7m Plenum-Rated High Speed HDMI Cable  
HDMI to HDMI M/M-25 feet-CMP/FT6-1080p-Audio/Video $155.99 13% $135.71

HDPMM50

Create Ultra HD in-wall, ceiling and air plenum HDMI 
cable installations, for applications requiring CMP 
rated cables - Plenum Rated HDMI Cable - Long HDMI 
Cable - CMP HDMI Cable - 50 ft 15m CMP / FT6 High 
Speed HDMI Cable, 50 feet - Ultra HD 4k x 2k $302.99 13% $263.60



ST121HDBTPW

Extend HDMI up to 330ft over CAT 5/CAT 6 cable, while 
using only a single power adapter at either the local 
or remote end-HDMI Extender Over CAT6-HDMI over CAT5e-
Power Over Cable HDMI Extender-HDMI over CAT5e/CAT6 
Ethernet Extender $417.99 13% $363.65

IES81000POE

Connect power and Gigabit Ethernet data to 8 PoE-
enabled devices, with 30W per-port output - 8 Port 
Unmanaged Industrial Gigabit Power over Ethernet 
Switch - 802.3af/at PoE+ Switch - Wall Mountable - 
PoE Network Switch - 1000Mbps Gigabit PoE Switch $326.99 13% $284.48

LENX1MDPUGBK

Connect your Ultrabook to a VGA projector or display 
and add Ethernet + 1 USB 3 port, in a convenient 
adapter bundle - Lenovo ThinkPad X1 Carbon VGA / 
Gigabit Ethernet Adapter Kit - MDP to VGA - USB 3.0 
to GbE w/ USB Pass-through - Accessories Kit $89.99 13% $78.29

VS221HDQ

Share a single HDMI display or projector between two 
HDMI video sources - with device priority and signal 
loss switching - HDMI Switch - HDMI Auto Switch - Two 
Port HDMI Switch - 2 Port HDMI Auto Switch - Priority 
HDMI Switch $98.99 13% $86.12

NOTECONS02

KVM adapter accesses any VGA and USB system - Instant 
BIOS-level control - Video capture at 1920 x 1200 
60Hz - Share troubleshooting info with file transfer - 
Eliminates need for traditional crash carts - Crash 
cart adapter has compact size $499.99 13% $434.99

C6KEYCOUPLWH

Join two Cat6 patch cables together to make a longer 
cable - RJ45 Coupler - RJ45 Keystone Jack - Cat6 
Network Coupler - Keystone Coupler - Keystone Jack 
for Wall Plate or Patch Panel - White Cat 6 RJ45 
Keystone Jack Network Coupler Modular F/F $15.99 13% $13.91



MSTDP123DP

3-port DisplayPort multi-monitor adapter drives 2x 4K 
30Hz + 1x 1080p 60Hz DP displays to extend your 
desktop - DP 1.2/HBR2/MST (multi stream transport) - 
Built-in DP cable - MST Hub/video splitter w/latching 
DP connector - No Drivers - Windows only $142.99 13% $124.40

MSTMDP123DP

3-port Mini DisplayPort to DisplayPort multi-monitor 
adapter drives 2x 4K 30Hz + 1x 1080p 60Hz DP displays 
to extend your desktop - DP 1.2/HBR2/MST (multi 
stream transport) - mDP to DP MST hub/video splitter - 
Built-in mDP cable - No Drivers; Windows $137.99 13% $120.05

SMFIBLCSC10

Connect fiber network devices for high-speed 
transfers with LSZH rated cable - 10m LC/SC Fiber 
Optic Cable - 10 m LC to SC Fiber Patch Cable - 10 
meter LC to SC Fiber Cable - Single-Mode Duplex 9/125 
- LSZH - OS1 Fiber Cable - Lifetime Warranty $40.99 13% $35.66

S2510BPU337

Turn a 7mm high 2.5in SATA III SSD/HDD into a UASP-
supported USB 3.0 External Drive - USB 3.0 - 7mm SATA 
HDD Enclosure - USB 3.0 UASP - External 2.5inch Hard 
Drive Enclosure - Slim Hard Drive Enclsoure - Solid 
State Drive Enclosure $36.99 13% $32.18

UUSBOTGRA

Connect your USB On-The-Go capable tablet computer or 
Smartphone to USB 2.0 devices (thumb drives, USB 
mouse or keyboard, etc.) - Micro USB OTG Adapter - 
Right Angle Micro USB Host OTG Cable - USB OTG 
Adapter - 5in Micro USB Male to USB Female Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

HDADMM5MA

Connect an HDMI Micro-equipped smartphone or portable 
device up to 5m away from your HDMI-capable TV or 
display, with no signal loss - 5 m Active HDMI to 
Micro HDMI Cable - 15 ft HDMI Type A to D Cable - 
Active Thin Micro HDMI Cable - M/M 15 feet $33.99 13% $29.57



USBBT2EDR4

Add Bluetooth 4.0 capabilities to a laptop or desktop 
computer through USB - Mini USB Bluetooth 4.0 Adapter 
- 10m (33ft) Class 2 EDR Wireless Dongle - USB 
Bluetooth Dongle - USB Bluetooth Adapter - Bluetooth 
Smart Ready LE - Bluetooth 4 Low Energy $18.99 13% $16.52

USB2AAEXT5M

Extend the distance between a computer and a USB 2.0 
device by 5 meters - USB 2.0 Active Extension Cable - 
5m USB Active Repeater Cable - USB 2.0 Active 
Extender - USB A Male to USB A Female Extension Cable 
- USB Active Extension Cable - Black 15ft $55.99 13% $48.71

UNISLDSHF192

Add a vented, sliding shelf with integrated cable 
management into virtually any server rack or cabinet - 
2U Vented Sliding Rack Shelf w/ Cable Mgmt Arm   
Adjustable Mount Depth - 50lbs / 22.7kg Capacity 
Vented Rack Shelf - Sliding Server Rack Shelf $195.99 13% $170.51

MUY1MFFADPW

Split the audio from your iPod / MP3 player to two 
sets of headphones -  Mini Jack Splitter - Headphone 
Splitter Cable - Headphone Y Cable - Mini Stereo 
Splitter - Slim 3.5mm Audio Splitter Cable - 3.5mm 
Male to 2x 3.5mm Female, White $10.99 13% $9.56

RKWOODCAB12

Store IT equipment discreetly in the office, with a 
stylish wood-finished server cabinet - 12U Office 
Server Cabinet w/ Wood Finish and Casters - Wood 
Enclosed Server Cabinet - 12U Office Server Rack - 
300lbs (136kg) - Flat-packed for easy shipping $844.99 13% $735.14

UNISLDSHF19M

Add a vented, sliding shelf with integrated cable 
management into virtually any server rack or cabinet - 
2U Vented Sliding Rack Shelf w/ Cable Mgmt Arm   
Adjustable Mount Depth - 125lbs / 56.7kg Capacity 
Vented Rack Shelf - Sliding Server Rack Shelf $215.99 13% $187.91



DVI92030202L

Cost-effective replacement for your Wyse 920302-02L 
splitter cable - Connect a DVI-D and VGA monitor 
simultaneously to your Wyse terminal - Wyse Cable - 
DVI Splitter Cable - DVI Splitter Dual Montior - 8in 
DVI-I to DVI-D and VGA M/F - DVI Y-Cable $35.99 13% $31.31

MDP2VGDVHDW

Connect a Mini DisplayPort-equipped PC or Mac to an 
HDMI, VGA, or DVI Display - 3 in 1 mDP Adapter - 
MacBook Pro or MacBook Air to VGA / DVI / HDMI - 
Connect Laptop to TV - Connect Laptop to Projector - 
Connect Laptop to Monitor $44.99 13% $39.14

SDOCK2U33

Dock two 2.5in or 3.5in SATA III SSDs/HDDs over USB 
3.0 with UASP - Docking Station - 2.5 3.5 HDD Dock - 
Dual SATA Dock - 3.5in Hard Drive Dock - 2.5in Hard 
Drive Dock - HDD / SSD Dock - USB 3.0 Hard Drive 
Docking Station - HDD Dock with SATA 6 Gbps $96.99 13% $84.38

SDOCK2U33EB

Easily connect and swap two 2.5 or 3.5in SATA III 
drives through eSATA or USB 3.0 - Docking Station - 
2.5 HDD Docking Station - 3.5 Hard Drive Dock - 2.5 
SATA to USB - eSATA or USB 3.0 2-bay hard drive 
docking station with UASP for SATA 6 Gbps Drives $111.99 13% $97.43

UUSBOTGW

Connect your USB On-The-Go capable tablet computer or 
Smartphone to USB 2.0 devices (thumb drives / USB 
mouse or keyboard / etc.) - Micro USB OTG Adapter - 
White Micro USB Host OTG Cable - USB OTG Adapter - 
5in Micro USB Male to USB Female Cable - 5in $7.99 13% $6.95

SDI2HD

Connect your HDMI Display to an SDI Video Source - 3G 
SDI to HDMI - BNC HDMI Converter - BNC to HDMI 
Adapter - BNC to HDMI Converter - Camera to HDMI 
Converter - Convert SDI to HDMI - Convert SDI Video 
Sources to HDMI Video Output 755ft (230m) $259.99 13% $226.19



HD2SDI

Connect an SDI Display to your HDMI Video Source - 3G 
HD-SDI - Convert HDMI to SDI - HDMI to SDI Adapter - 
HDMI to SDI audio video converter - HDMI to SDI 
Converter - HDMI to SDI video - HDMI to SDI video 
Converter SDI HD-SDI to HDMI $208.99 13% $181.82

USB3AUB1MS

Flexible cable for convenient positioning of USB 3.0 
devices - USB 3.0 Micro B - Slim USB 3.0 to Micro B 
Cable - Thin USB 3 A to B Cable - Micro USB 3.0 to 
USB 3.0 - 1m Slim SuperSpeed USB 3.0 A to Micro B 
Cable - M/M - 1m 3ft $16.99 13% $14.78

USB3AUB2MS

Flexible cable for convenient positioning of USB 3.0 
devices - USB 3.0 Micro B - Slim USB 3.0 to Micro B 
Cable - Thin USB 3 A to B Cable - Micro USB 3.0 to 
USB 3.0 - 2m Slim SuperSpeed USB 3.0 A to Micro B 
Cable - M/M - 2m 6ft $15.99 13% $13.91

USB3AUB50CMS

Flexible cable for convenient positioning of USB 3.0 
devices - USB 3.0 Micro B - Slim USB 3.0 to Micro B 
Cable - Thin USB 3 A to B Cable - Micro USB 3.0 to 
USB 3.0 - 0.5m Slim SuperSpeed USB 3.0 A to Micro B 
Cable - M/M - 0.5m 20in $14.99 13% $13.04

USB3SEXT5DKB

Extend a USB 3.0 port from the back of your computer 
to your desktop - 5 ft Desktop SuperSpeed USB Cable 
A/A M/F - 5ft USB Extenstion Cable - Desktop 
SupeSpeed USB 3.0 Cable - USB 3.0 Extension Cable 
Male to Female - Black USB 3 Extension Cable - 5ft $20.99 13% $18.26

ST7300USB3B

Add 7 external, SuperSpeed USB 3.0 ports to a 
computer from a single USB connection - 7 Port USB 
3.0 Hub with Power Adapter - Black USB Hub - 5 Gbps 
USB 3 Hub - Seven Port USB 3.0 Hub - USB 3.0 Desktop 
Hub - 7 Port USB 3.0 Hub - Hub USB 3.0 $81.99 13% $71.33

USB867WAC22

Add dual-band Wireless-AC connectivity to a desktop 
or laptop computer through USB 3.0 - USB 3.0 AC1200 
Dual Band Wireless-AC Network Adapter - 802.11ac WiFi 
Adapter - 2.4GHz / 5GHz USB Wireless-AC Network Card - 
802.11a/b/g/n/ac - USB 3 WiFi Adapter $70.99 13% $61.76



USB2100

Add a 10/100Mbps Ethernet port to your laptop or 
desktop computer through USB - USB 2.0 to 10/100 Mbps 
Ethernet Network Adapter Dongle - USB Network Adapter 
- USB 2.0 Fast Ethernet Adapter - USB NIC $24.99 13% $21.74

PXT101NB6W

Power your Apple Mac Mini or other C7-device with 
this 6ft, white laptop power cord - 2 Prong 2 Slot 
Power Cord - 6 ft Laptop Charging Cable - C7 Laptop 
Cord - Notebook Charger - White NEMA 1-15 Plug to 
IEC320 C7 Power Cord $9.99 13% $8.69

USB3S2ESATA3

Add an eSATA storage device through a USB 3.0 port on 
your laptop or desktop - Hard Drive Cable Adapter - 
Hard Drive Cable to USB - USB 3.0 to eSATA Adapter - 
USB to eSATA Adapter - USB to eSATA Cable - eSATA to 
USB 3.0 cable - eSATA Adapter Cable $43.99 13% $38.27

USBDUP15

Easily duplicate or securely erase up to five USB 
Flash Drives simultaneously, without connecting to a 
computer -1:5 Flash Drive Duplicator and Eraser -1 to 
5 Standalone USB 2.0 Flash Drive Duplicator and 
Eraser -USB Stick / Thumb Drive Duplicator $620.99 13% $540.26

C6PANEL24

Organize up to 24 Cat6 patch cables - 110 Type Patch 
Panel - 1U 24 port Cat6 RackMount Patch Panel - Cat6 
Patch Panel - 1U 24 port Network Patch Panel - 24 
Port 1U Rackmount Cat 6 110 Patch Panel - Color coded 
for both T568A and T568B installations $91.99 13% $80.03

NETRS232

Connect to, configure and remotely manage an RS232 
serial device over an IP network - Serial to IP 
Ethernet Device Server - DIN Rail Mountable - Serial 
Device Server - Serial Over IP Device Server - Serial 
Over Ethernet - RS232 Serial to IP Converter $100.99 13% $87.86

SV565UTPUGB

Operate a USB   VGA KVM or PC up to 500ft away as if 
it were right in front of you - kvm extender - KVM 
Extender CAT5 - Console extender $242.99 13% $211.40



PEX1000SFP2

Connect a PCI Express-based desktop or rackmount PC 
directly to a fiber optic network using the Gigabit 
SFP of your choice - PCI Express Gigabit Ethernet 
Fiber Network Card w/ Open SFP - PCIe SFP Network 
Card Adapter NIC - PCI Express SFP Adapter $211.99 13% $184.43

USB3SDOCKDD

Dual-monitor USB 3.0 docking station - USB 3.0 dock 
includes DVI to VGA   DVI to HDMI adapters - USB 3.0 
port replicator has 2x USB-fast charge ports - Dual 
DVI docking station has 5x USB 3.0 ports - 3-year 
warranty on dual monitor docking station $197.99 13% $172.25

WIR5ECMPHBL

Make reliable horizontal Ethernet connections in 
applications requiring plenum rated Cat5e Cable - 
500ft Cat5e Ethernet Bulk Cable - 500ft Roll Blue 
Plenum Cat5e Bulk Cable - 500 ft Blue Cat5e Wiring - 
Plenum Rated Cat5e Cable - CMP / FT6 - 24 AWG $174.99 13% $152.24

PM1115UW

Share a standard USB printer with multiple users 
simultaneously over a wireless network - 1 Port USB 
Wireless N Network Print Server with 10/100 Mbps 
Ethernet Port  - 802.11 b/g/n - Wireless USB 2.0 
Print Server - WiFi Network Print Server $99.99 13% $86.99

ST122HD4KU

Split an HDMI audio/video source to two separate HDMI 
Displays, with support for HDMI 4K, and Power through 
a nearby USB port - 1x2 HDMI Splitter - 1x2 HDMI 
Splitter - 2-port HDMI Splitter - 4K HDMI Splitter - 
USB Powered HDMI Splitter - 4K at 30Hz $76.99 13% $66.98

ST122HD4K

Split an HDMI audio/video source on two separate HDMI 
Displays simultaneously, with support for resolutions 
up to 4K - 1x2 HDMI Splitter - 1x2 HDMI Splitter - 2-
port HDMI Splitter - 4K HDMI Splitter - USB Powered 
HDMI Splitter - 2-Port - 4K at 30Hz $90.99 13% $79.16



ST124HD4K

Split an HDMI audio/video source on four separate 
HDMI Displays simultaneously, with support for 
resolutions up to 4K - 1x4 HDMI Splitter - 4-port 
HDMI Splitter - 4K HDMI Splitter - USB Powered HDMI 
Splitter - 4-Port - 4K at 30Hz $113.99 13% $99.17

ST3300GU3B

Add 3 external USB 3.0 ports w/ UASP and a Gb 
Ethernet port to your laptop through one USB 3.0 port 
- 3 Port Portable USB 3.0 Hub w/ Gb Ethernet Adapter 
NIC - Works w/ Microsoft Surface Pro 4, Surface Pro 
3,  Surface Book, Dell XPS 13   other devices $66.99 13% $58.28

RKPNLHV2U

Improve the organization and appearance of your rack 
while maintaining easy access and airflow, with a 
hinged blanking panel - 2U Hinged   Vented Blank Rack 
Panel - Server Rack Blanking / Filler Panel $30.99 13% $26.96

RKPNLHS2U

Improve the organization and appearance of your rack 
while maintaining easy access and airflow, with a 
hinged blanking panel - 2U Hinged Solid Blank Rack 
Panel - Server Rack Blanking / Filler Panel $19.99 13% $17.39

RKPNLTL2UV

Improve the organization and appearance of your rack 
in seconds, with a tool-less vented blanking panel - 
2U Tool-Less Vented Blank Rack Panel - Server Rack 
Blanking / Filler Panel $19.99 13% $17.39

CMDUCT1UX

Organize cables in your server rack or cabinet with a 
horizontal, covered cable duct - 1U Finger Duct Rack 
Cable Management Panel with Cover - Server Rack Cable 
Duct - Cable Organizer - Network Cable Manager w/ 
Finger Duct and Rear Pass-Through Holes $30.99 13% $26.96

USBAUB1BK

Charge and Sync your Micro USB-equipped Smartphone or 
Tablet with reduced clutter - Android Charging Cable - 
Thin Charge Cable for Smartphone - Micro USB Slim 
Connector - 1 ft Mobile Charge Sync USB to Slim Micro 
USB Cable M/M - Smartphones   Tablets $7.99 13% $6.95



USBAUB3BK

Charge and Sync your Micro USB-equipped Smartphone or 
Tablet - Android Charging Cable - Thin Charge Cable 
for Smartphone - Micro USB Slim Connector - 3 ft 
Mobile Charge Sync USB to Slim Micro USB Cable M/M 
for Smartphones   Tablets $9.99 13% $8.69

USBAUB6BK

Charge and Sync your Micro USB-equipped Smartphone or 
Tablet over longer distances - Android Charging Cable 
- Thin Charge Cable for Smartphone - Micro USB Slim 
Connector - 6 ft Mobile Charge Sync USB to Slim Micro 
USB Cable M/M - Phones   Tablets $8.99 13% $7.82

SDOCK4U33

Connect and swap four 2.5/3.5in SATA III (6 Gbps) 
drives through USB 3.0 with UASP - Hard Drive Dock - 
Four Bay Dock - Hard Drive Docking Station - SATA 
Dock - Hard Drive Docking Station with UASP - SATA 
HDD Docking Station - Hot Swap Hard Drive Dock $234.99 13% $204.44

PEX1000MMSC2

Connect a PCIe based desktop or rackmount PC directly 
to a Gigabit multimode SC fiber optic network - PCI 
Express Gigabit Ethernet Multimode SC Fiber Network 
Card Adapter NIC - 550m - PCIe GbE Fiber Optic 
Network Card - SC Fiber Gigabit Ethernet Card $211.99 13% $184.43

PEX867WAC22

Add high speed 802.11ac WiFi connectivity to a 
desktop PC through a PCI Express slot with dual band 
2.4 / 5GHz frequencies and up to 867Mbps - PCI 
Express AC1200 Dual Band Wireless-AC Network Adapter - 
PCIe 802.11ac WiFi Card - Wireless-AC Card $106.99 13% $93.08

USB300WN2X2C

Add high-speed Wireless-N connectivity to a desktop 
or laptop system through USB 2.0 - USB 2.0 300 Mbps 
Mini Wireless-N Network Adapter - 802.11n 2T2R WiFi 
Adapter - USB Wireless Adapter - N300 Wireless NIC - 
USB WiFi Dongle - USB Wireless LAN Card $25.99 13% $22.61



USB3SMDOCKHV

Create a mobile workstation using your laptop USB 3.0 
port -Travel Docking Station for Laptops -HDMI or VGA 
-USB 3.0 -Compact Mobile Universal Laptop Mini Dock -
HP EliteBook Folio / Microsoft Surface Pro 4 / 
Surface Book Laptop Docking Station $134.99 13% $117.44

USB433WACDB

Add dual-band Wireless-AC connectivity to a desktop 
or laptop computer through USB 2.0 - USB 2.0 AC600 
Mini Dual Band Wireless-AC Network Adapter - 1T1R 
802.11ac WiFi Adapter - 2.4GHz / 5GHz USB Wireless - 
AC Network Card $45.99 13% $40.01

SV231USBDDM

Control 2 VGA, USB-equipped PCs with a single 
peripheral set, with USB Dynamic Device Mapping to 
avoid switching lag-time - 2 Port USB VGA KVM Switch 
with DDM Fast Switching Technology - VGA USB KVM 
Switch - DDM KVM Switch - Cables Included $232.99 13% $202.70

USB3AUB15CMS

Minimize clutter and position your USB 3.0 Micro 
devices near your desktop or laptop easily with a 
thin, flexible cable - Short USB 3.0 Cable - Slim USB 
3.0 A to Micro B Cable - 15cm 6in Slim SuperSpeed USB 
3.0 A to Micro B Cable M/M - 6-inch $11.99 13% $10.43

USBAUB15CMBK

Charge and Sync your Micro USB-equipped Smartphone or 
Tablet with reduced clutter - Android Charging Cable - 
Thin Charge Cable for Smartphone - Micro USB Slim 
Connector - 15cm 6in Mobile Charge Sync USB to Slim 
Micro USB Cable M/M - Phones   Tablets $8.99 13% $7.82

HDPSMM1M

Create stylish and durable Ultra HD connections 
between your High Speed HDMI-equipped devices, for 
the ultimate home theater experience - High End Metal 
HDMI Cable - Thin HDMI Cable - 1m Pro Series Metal 
High Speed HDMI Cable M/M - Ultra HD 4k x 2k $18.99 13% $16.52

HDPSMM2M
2m Pro Series Metal High Speed HDMI Cable - Ultra HD 
4k x 2k HDMI Cable - HDMI to HDMI M/M $20.99 13% $18.26



USBAUB1MBL

Charge and Sync your Micro USB-equipped Smartphone or 
Tablet - Android Charging Cable - Thin Charge Cable 
for Smartphone - Micro USB Slim Connector - 1m Mobile 
Charge Sync USB to Slim Micro USB Cable M/M for 
Smartphones   Tablets - 1 meter, Blue $7.99 13% $6.95

USBAUB1MPK

Charge and Sync your Micro USB-equipped Smartphone or 
Tablet - Android Charging Cable - Thin Charge Cable 
for Smartphone - Micro USB Slim Connector - 1m Mobile 
Charge Sync USB to Slim Micro USB Cable M/M for 
Smartphones   Tablets - 1 meter, Pink $7.99 13% $6.95

4POSTRACK25U

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment in this adjustable 25U rack - 25U 
Adjustable Depth Open Frame 4 Post Server Rack 
Cabinet - Flat Pack w/ Casters Levelers Cable 
Management Hooks - 4 Post Rack - 25U  Server Rack $343.99 13% $299.27

CMDUCT2U

Organize cables in your server rack or cabinet with a 
horizontal, covered cable duct - 2U Finger Duct Rack 
Cable Management Panel with Cover - Server Rack Cable 
Duct - Cable Organizer - Network Cable Manager w/ 
Finger Duct and Rear Pass-Through Holes $45.99 13% $40.01

SV431DVIUDDM

Control 4 DVI, USB-equipped PCs with a single 
peripheral set, with USB Dynamic Device Mapping to 
avoid switching lag-time - 4 Port USB DVI KVM Switch 
with DDM Fast Switching Technology - Four Port DVI 
USB KVM Switch - DDM KVM Switch - Cables Included $319.99 13% $278.39

VS424HDPIP

Share and switch four distinct HDMI audio/video 
sources between four HDMI displays, with optional 
Picture-and-Picture - HDMI Switch - HDMI Matrix 
Switch - HDMI Switcher - 4 way HDMI Splitter - HDMI 
Matrix with Picture and Picture - HDMI Matrix $1,249.99 13% $1,087.49



R300WN22MOD

Delivers reliable wireless throughput up to 3.7 
kilometers or 2.3 miles even through harsh weather 
conditions - Rugged Outdoor Wireless-N Access Point - 
2.4GHz - PoE Powered - Weather-tight  IP67 certified 
metal housing - 300Mbps Wi-Fi AP @ 2.4GHz $174.99 13% $152.24

R300WN22MOD5

Delivers reliable wireless throughput up to 3.7 
kilometers or 2.3 miles even through harsh weather 
conditions - Rugged Outdoor Wireless-N Access Point - 
5GHz - PoE Powered - Weather-tight  IP67 certified 
metal housing - 300Mbps Wi-Fi AP @ 5GHz $242.99 13% $211.40

USB3DOCKHDPC

USB 3.0 Dual Monitor Docking Station with HDMI + 
DisplayPort/ 4x USB-A (5Gbps)/ 1x always-on fast-
charge port/ GbE/ Audio Port/K-slot - Dual 2048x1152p 
video/4K single display - DisplayLink certified 
universal dock for Windows/macOS/Chrome OS laptop $270.99 13% $235.76

USB32DP4K

Connect an additional DisplayPort monitor to your PC 
with USB 3.0 technology capable of playback at 4K - 
External Video Card - USB Video Adapter - 4k Video 
Card - 4k Support - Dual Display Video Adapter - USB 
Video Card $134.99 13% $117.44

ST1000SPEXD4

Add dual Gigabit Ethernet ports to a client, server 
or workstation through a PCI Express slot - Dual Port 
Gigabit PCI Express Server Network Card - PCIe 
Gigabit NIC - 2 Port 1 Gbps Dual Port Server Adapter 
Card - PCIe Dual NIC - Dual-Homed NIC $109.99 13% $95.69

SV211USB

Control two VGA, USB-equipped PCs with a single 
monitor, keyboard, and mouse peripheral set - 2 Port 
USB VGA Cable KVM Switch - USB Powered with Remote 
Switch - KVM with VGA - Dual Port VGA KVM Switch - 
Two Port VGA USB KVM Switch $65.99 13% $57.41



QSFPMM2M

QSFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 2 m - 
Copper QSFP+ cables use cost effective copper 
compared to fiber - SFP cable low power 
consumption:less than0.1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-
swappable $138.99 13% $120.92

HSB4SATSASBA

Connect and hot swap four 3.5in SATA III or SAS II 
hard drives to your computer system in three 5.25inch 
bays, with support for SATA 6 Gbps - Trayless SATA 
Backplane - Hot Swap Bay - Backplane - Mobile Rack - 
SATA 6 Gbps - Key Lock - 70mm Fan $150.99 13% $131.36

4POSTRACK12U

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment in this adjustable 12U rack - 12U 
Adjustable Depth Open Frame 4 Post Server Rack 
Cabinet - Flat Pack w/ Casters Levelers Cable 
Management Hooks - 4 Post Rack - 12U Server Rack $293.99 13% $255.77

VS221HD2VGA

Share a VGA monitor/projector between a VGA and HDMI 
audio/video source, with priority switching - HDMI to 
VGA - VGA Switch - HDMI to VGA Switch Box - VGA 
Converter Switch box with HDMI - HDMI to VGA Selector 
- HDMI to VGA Converter Switch $200.99 13% $174.86

VS221VGA2HD

Share an HDMI display/projector between a VGA and 
HDMI audio/video source, with automatic and priority 
switching - VGA to HDMI - HDMI Switch - HDMI Switch 
Box - HDMI Converter Switch box with VGA - VGA to 
HDMI Selector - VGA to HDMI Converter Switch $192.99 13% $167.90

SV431DVIUAQV

Control 4 systems using a single peripheral set, with 
dual DVI console connections and multiple picture-in-
picture display modes - 4 Port DVI USB KVM Switch 
with Dual DVI Console and Quad-View 4-in-1 Display - 
KVM Switch with Quad Screen Splitter $1,290.99 13% $1,123.16



USBUBLTADPB

Charge or Sync your iPhone, iPod, or iPad using a 
Micro USB cable - Apple Lightning to Micro USB 
Adapter - Lightning Connector Adapter - Lightning to 
Micro USB Adapter - Micro USB Cable to Lightning 
Adapter - Black Apple 8-pin Lightning to Micro USB $15.99 13% $13.91

RJ45COUP10PK

Extend the length on your Cat5e patch cable - 
Ethernet Cat5e Coupler - RJ45 to RJ45 Coupler - 10 
pack RJ45 Couplers - 10 pack Modular Inline Couplers - 
Couple two Cat 5e RJ45 network cables together and 
eliminate the need of replacing existing cables $42.99 13% $37.40

TB2USB3GE

Add a Gigabit Ethernet port and a USB 3.0 hub port to 
your Thunderbolt-equipped MacBook or Ultrabook - 
Thunderbolt to Gigabit Ethernet plus USB 3.0 - 
Thunderbolt Adapter - Thunderbolt to Ethernet - 
Thunderbolt to USB 3.0 - Thunderbolt Converter $158.99 13% $138.32

USBUBLTADPW

Charge or Sync your iPhone, iPod, or iPad using a 
Micro USB cable - Apple Lightning to Micro USB 
Adapter - Lightning Connector Adapter - Lightning to 
Micro USB Adapter - Micro USB Cable to Lightning 
Adapter - White Apple 8-pin Lightning to Micro USB $19.99 13% $17.39

PEXMSATA3422

Combine SSD performance w/ HDD capacity   create a 
HyperDuo RAID array with 2 mSATA + 2 SATA drives 
through your computers PCIe slot - 2 Port PCI Express 
2.0 SATA III 6Gbps RAID Controller Card w/ 2 mSATA 
Slots   HyperDuo SSD Tiering - mSATA Adapter $110.99 13% $96.56

ICUSB232D

Add an RS232 serial port to your laptop or desktop 
computer through USB, with a detachable USB cable - 1 
Port USB to RS232 DB9 Serial Adapter with Detachable 
6ft USB A to B Cable - USB to Serial Adapter - USB to 
RS232 Converter - USB to Serial Cable $20.99 13% $18.26



SATDOCK5U3ER

Duplicate a 2.5 in. or 3.5 in. SATA drive to five 
drives simultaneously, or dock the source drive or 
the five target drives to a computer through USB 3.0 
or eSATA - SATA Hard Drive Duplicator - HDD Cloner - 
SATA HDD Dock - Standalone Duplicator $1,056.99 13% $919.58

IES51000

Network up to 5 Ethernet devices through a rugged, 
industrial Gigabit Ethernet switch - 5 Port Unmanaged 
Industrial Gigabit Ethernet Switch - DIN Rail / Wall-
Mountable Network Switch - Rugged IP30-Rated Gigabit 
Switch - Industrial Ethernet Switch $249.99 13% $217.49

PEX10000SFP

Scale your network performance using the 10Gb SFP+ 
transceiver of your choice   connect your PCIe-
enabled server to a 10 Gigabit fiber network - PCI 
Express 10 Gigabit Ethernet Fiber Network Card w/ 
Open SFP+ - PCIe x4 10Gb NIC SFP+ Ethernet Adapter $199.99 13% $173.99

SCNM9FF2MBK

Connect your serial devices, and transfer your files - 
2m DB9 Null Modem Cable - DB9 Female to Female Cable - 
RS232 Null Modem Cable - 9 pin Null Modem Cable - 2 m 
Black Female to Female Null Modem Cable - 1x DB9 (F), 
1x DB9 (F), Black - 2m/ 6.56ft $8.99 13% $7.82

SCNM9FF1MBK

Connect your serial devices, and transfer your files - 
1m DB9 Null Modem Cable - DB9 Female to Female Cable - 
RS232 Null Modem Cable - 9 pin Null Modem Cable - 1 m 
Black Female to Female Null Modem Cable - 1x DB9 (F), 
1x DB9 (F), Black - 1m/ 3.28ft $7.99 13% $6.95

MDP2HDVGA

Connect a Mini DisplayPort-equipped PC or Mac to an 
HDMI or VGA display - Mini Displayport to HDMI - Mini 
DisplayPort to VGA - Mini DP to HDMI - Mini DP to VGA 
- MacBook to projector - MacBook video output - Mini 
DisplayPort to VGA and HDMI $33.99 13% $29.57



USB3SEXT2MBK

Extend your SuperSpeed USB 3.0 cable by up to an 
additional 2 meters - 2 m USB 3.0 Cable Male to 
Female - USB 3.0 Extender Cable - 2m USB 3.0 M/F 
Cable - 2 meter USB 3.0 Extension Cord - 2m Black 
SuperSpeed USB 3.0 Extension Cable A to A - M/F $15.99 13% $13.91

ST121HDWP

Extend HDMI up to 165ft (50m) over Cat5e/6 cabling 
with a wall plate finish, and power the extender from 
a single power source on either side of the 
connection - HDMI Extender Over CAT5 - HDMI Extender 
Wall Plate - HDMI CAT5 - HDMI Wallplate Extender $211.99 13% $184.43

USBAUB3MBK

Charge your power-hungry mobile devices with this 24 
AWG Micro-USB cable - 3m Long Micro USB Cable M/M - 
10 ft USB Charging Cable - 10ft USB to Micro USB 
Charging Cable - Charge Sync Cable - 24 AWG $9.99 13% $8.69

ST4000PEXPSE

Add 4 Gigabit Power over Ethernet ports to a PCI 
Express-enabled computer - 4 Port Gigabit Power over 
Ethernet PCIe Network Card - PSE / PoE PCI Express 
NIC - PCI Express GbE Quad Port NIC - PoE Card - 4 
Port Network Card $330.99 13% $287.96

USB3AUB3MS

Position your USB 3.0 Micro devices near your desktop 
or laptop easily, with a thin, more flexible cable - 
USB 3.0 Micro B - Slim USB 3.0 to Micro B Cable - 
Thin USB 3 A to B Cable - 2m Mobile Charge Sync USB 
3.0 Micro B Cable for phones and tablets $18.99 13% $16.52

ST7300U3M

Connect 7 high-performance devices to your computer 
or Mac with this compact and rugged hub - 7-Port USB 
3 Hub for desktop or travel - Compact durable metal 
housing - Ideal for MacBook Ultrabook - Transfer 
large files at up to 5 Gbps - Upright ports $98.99 13% $86.12



USB2PACBK

Charge your tablet and your phone simultaneously - 
Dual Port USB Charger - Travel Charger - 2 Port USB 
Charger - 2 Port USB AC Charger for Apple and Android 
Devices - High Power 17 Watt / 3.4 Amp (1A   2.4A) - 
Travel Charger (International) 110V/220V $30.99 13% $26.96

USB3EXT6INBK

Extend the reach of your USB 3.0 port by 6 inches - 
6in USB 3.0 A Male to A Female Cable - USB 3.0 
Extension Cable - USB 3.0 Cable Port Saver - 6in 
Black USB 3.0 Extension Adapter Cable A to A - M/F - 
Supports USB 3.0 data transfer rates up to 5Gbps $10.99 13% $9.56

UNIDOCKU33

Connect both an IDE and a SATA 2.5/3.5in HDD or SSD 
to your computer using USB 3.0, with support for UASP 
for optimal performance - works with USB-enabled 
desktop   laptop computers and SATA   IDE drives - 
hard drive dock - HDD   SSD docking station $118.99 13% $103.52

USB2004EXTV

Connect four USB 2.0 devices away from your computer 
over Cat5 up to 130ft (40m) or Cat6 up to 165ft (50m) 
- Cost-effective   compact USB extension over single 
Ethernet cable - 2 top ports - OS independent - Kit 
includes transmitter   hub receiver $202.99 13% $176.60

IES5102

Expand your network connectivity with this rugged 
unmanaged network switch - Fast 10/100Mbps Switch - 
DIN rail mountable w/ built-in bracket - IP30-rated - 
Wide range 12-48V DC terminal block - Energy-
Efficient Ethernet - Wider operating temperature $136.99 13% $119.18

PEXUSB3S2EI

Add front or rear panel USB 3.0 ports to your 
computer case using USB 3.0 motherboard-style headers 
- 4 Port PCI Express USB 3.0 Card - 2 External   2 
Internal - SATA Power - UASP Support - 2 Internal 
Headers - Adapter Card w/ Win 8 Native OS Support $52.99 13% $46.10



PEXUSB3S7

Get the scalability you need by adding 7 USB 3.0 
ports with SATA power to your computer - PCIe USB 3.0 
Adapter Card - Standard   Low-Profile - UASP Support - 
1 Internal   6 External Ports - Native OS Support in 
Windows 8   8.1 - Backward compatible $92.99 13% $80.90

PEXUSB3S3GE

Running low on expansion slots Merge USB 3.0 and GbE 
into a single PCIe combo card - 3 Port PCI Express 
USB 3.0 Card + Gigabit Ethernet - Fits Standard   Low-
Profile PCs - UASP - SATA Power - USB 3 with Network 
Adapter Card - Backward Compatible $72.99 13% $63.50

ST7300USBME

Add seven USB 3.0 ports with this DIN rail or surface-
mountable metal hub - 15kV ESD Protection - DIN Rail 
and Wall-mountable USB Hub with Rugged Housing - 
Seven Port SuperSpeed USB 3 Hub - Terminal Block 
Power   Wide Operating Temperature $144.99 13% $126.14

USB2PACWH

Charge a tablet and a phone simultaneously, almost 
anywhere around the world - Dual Port USB Charger - 
White 2 Port USB Charger - 2 Port USB AC Charger 
Apple   Android Devices - High Power 17W/3.4A (1A   
2.4A) - International Travel Charger 110V/220V $30.99 13% $26.96

LENYMCHDVUGK

Enhance your Yoga 3 by adding support for HDMI or VGA 
video outputs, and Gigabit Ethernet - USB 3.0 to Gb 
Ethernet - USB 3.0 LAN Adapter - External USB Network 
Card - Micro HDMI to VGA converter - Micro HDMI to 
HDMI adapter - Yoga 3 Pro to projector $84.99 13% $73.94

PXTC13C20143

Connect a high-powered server to a power distribution 
unit - C13 to C20 Cord - Heavy Duty 14AWG Power Cable 
for Power Distribution Units - 3 ft C13 to C20 Power 
Cord - 1x IEC 320 C13, 1x IEC 320 C20 - Rated to 
carry 125V at 15A - Black, 3 feet $15.99 13% $13.91



PXTC19201410

Connect a high-powered server to a power distribution 
unit - C19 to C20 Cord - Heavy Duty 14AWG Power Cable 
for Power Distribution Units - 10 ft C19 to C20 Power 
Cord - 1x IEC 320 C19, 1x IEC 320 C20 - Rated to 
carry 250V at 15A - Black, 10 feet $22.99 13% $20.00

PXTC19C20143

Connect a high-powered server to a power distribution 
unit - C19 to C20 Cord - Heavy Duty 14AWG Power Cable 
for Power Distribution Units - 3 ft C19 to C20 Power 
Cord - 1x IEC 320 C19, 1x IEC 320 C20 - Rated to 
carry 250V at 15A - Black, 3 feet $15.99 13% $13.91

POEINJ4G

Deliver power and data to four PoE-powered devices 
(PD) using this wall-mountable PoE+ midspan hub -4 
Port Gigabit Power over Ethernet Midspan -802.3at   
802.3af -Wall-mountable Power over Ethernet Injector -
Up to 30.8 Watts per port -Easy setup $185.99 13% $161.81

IES101002SFP

Scale your network and connect up to 10 different 
Gigabit Ethernet devices including 8x RJ45 + 2x fiber 
optic connections using the SFPs of your choice - 10 
Port L2 Managed Gigabit Ethernet Switch w/ 2 Open SFP 
Slots - Rack Mountable Layer 2 Switch $194.99 13% $169.64

SATSASBP125

Easily connect and hot swap a SSD or HDD from a 3.5in 
bay - 1-bay mobile rack backplane / drive caddy/ 2.5 
in hard drive adapter - Works with 5-15mm 2.5in SAS / 
SATA drives including Samsung 840 EVO -  Supports SAS 
II   SATA III HDD/SSDs (up to 6 Gbps) $44.99 13% $39.14

MSTDP122DP

DisplayPort multi-monitor adapter drives dual DP 
displays at up to 4K 30Hz to extend your desktop - DP 
1.2/HBR2/MST (multi stream transport) - Built-in 
cables - Bus-powered MST Hub/video splitter - 
Latching DP connector - No Drivers - Windows only $97.99 13% $85.25



MSTDP124DP

4-port DisplayPort multi-monitor adapter drives 4x 
1080p 60Hz DP displays to extend your desktop - DP 
1.2/HBR2/MST (multi stream transport) - Built-in DP 
cable - Quad Monitor MST Hub/video splitter 
w/latching DP connector - No Drivers - Windows only $184.99 13% $160.94

MSTMDP122DP

2-port Mini DisplayPort to DisplayPort multi-monitor 
adapter drives dual DP displays at up to 4K 30Hz to 
extend your desktop - DP 1.2/HBR2/MST (multi stream 
transport) - Built-in cables - Bus-powered mDP MST 
Hub/video splitter - No Drivers - Windows $99.99 13% $86.99

PXT515191410

Create a high-powered connection for your server room 
devices - NEMA 5-15P to C19 Cord - Heavy Duty 14AWG 
Power Cable for Power Distribution Units - 10 ft NEMA 
5-15P to C19 Power Cord - 1x NEMA 5-15P, 1x IEC 320 
C19 - Rated to carry 125V at 15A $25.99 13% $22.61

PXT515C19143

Create a high-powered connection for your server room 
devices - NEMA 5-15P to C19 Cord - Heavy Duty 14AWG 
Power Cable for Power Distribution Units - 3 ft NEMA 
5-15P to C19 Power Cord - 1x NEMA 5-15P, 1x IEC 320 
C19 - Rated to carry 125V at 15A $16.99 13% $14.78

PXT515C19146

Create a high-powered connection for your server room 
devices - NEMA 5-15P to C19 Cord - Heavy Duty 14AWG 
Power Cable for Power Distribution Units - 6 ft NEMA 
5-15P to C19 Power Cord - 1x NEMA 5-15P, 1x IEC 320 
C19 - Rated to carry 125V at 15A $25.99 13% $22.61

PXTC13C20146

Connect a high-powered server to a power distribution 
unit - C13 to C20 Cord - Heavy Duty 14AWG Power Cable 
for Power Distribution Units - 6 ft C13 to C20 Power 
Cord - 1x IEC 320 C13, 1x IEC 320 C20 - Rated to 
carry 125V at 15A - Black, 6 feet $19.99 13% $17.39



PXTC14C19143

Connect a high-powered server to a power distribution 
unit - C14 to C19 Cord - Heavy Duty 14AWG Power Cable 
for Power Distribution Units - 3 ft C14 to C19 Power 
Cord - 1x IEC 320 C14, 1x IEC 320 C19 - Rated to 
carry 250V at 15A - Black, 3 feet $17.99 13% $15.65

PXTC19C20146

Connect a high-powered server to a power distribution 
unit - C19 to C20 Cord - Heavy Duty 14AWG Power Cable 
for Power Distribution Units - 6 ft C19 to C20 Power 
Cord - 1x IEC 320 C19, 1x IEC 320 C20 - Rated to 
carry 250V at 15A - Black, 6 feet $18.99 13% $16.52

MSTMDP124DP

4-port Mini DisplayPort to DisplayPort multi-monitor 
adapter drives 4x 1080p 60Hz DP displays to extend 
your desktop - DP 1.2/HBR2/MST (multi stream 
transport) - mDP to DP MST hub/video splitter - Built-
in mDP cable - No Drivers - Windows only $184.99 13% $160.94

USB2CUB1M

Charge and sync your USB 2.0 Micro-B devices from a 
USB-C host - 3 ft USB 2.0 USB C to Micro-B Cable - 1m 
USB Type C to Micro-B Cable - 3ft USB Type-C to Micro 
USB Cable M/M - Guaranteed reliability with a 
lifetime warranty $11.99 13% $10.43

USB31AC1M

Provide high-quality connections - USB-IF certified 
1m USB to USB C Cable - 3ft USB A to USB C Cable - 3 
ft USB 3.1 Cable - 3ft USB 3.1 Type C Cable - USB 3.1 
10Gbps - USB Type A to Type C Cable - Charge devices 
w/ a wall or car charger or power bank $19.99 13% $17.39

USB31CAADP

Connect your USB Type-C device to a USB Type-A 
device, with this durable adapter - 6in USB 3.0 
Adapter - USB C to USB A Male to Female Adapter - USB 
Type C to USB Type A Adapter M/F - Also known as USB 
3.1 Gen 1 (5Gbps) - 2-year warranty $18.99 13% $16.52



USB31CUB1M

Connect USB Micro-B devices to your USB-C host, using 
this durable 1-meter cable - 3 ft USB 3.1 Cable - 1m 
USB Type C to Micro-B Cable - M/M - USB C to Micro B - 
USB 3.1 Gen 2 10Gbps Cable - Guaranteed reliability 
with a 2-year warranty $17.99 13% $15.65

POEEXT1GAT

Extend your PoE connection 100m or daisy chain up to 
four extenders for longer distance - 1 Port Gigabit 
PoE+ Extender 802.3at & 802.3af - 330ft - Power over 
Ethernet Extender - Network Extender - Compact and 
Mountable - 24W - Daisy chain up to 500m $165.99 13% $144.41

USB2TYPEH2M

Power your 5V DC devices through a USB port on your 
computer - USB to 5V DC Power Cable - USB to DC Plug - 
2m USB to DC Power Cable - USB to 3.4mm Power Cable - 
Type H barrel - 6ft $8.99 13% $7.82

USB2TYPEN2M

Charge your 5V DC devices through a USB port on your 
computer - USB to 5.5mm - USB to 5V DC Power Cable - 
USB to DC Plug - 2m USB to DC Power Cable - USB to 
5.5mm Power Cable - Type N barrel - 2 meter $9.99 13% $8.69

USB3AU2MLS

Position your USB 3.0 Micro devices with less clutter 
and according to your configuration needs, with a 
thin, more flexible cable - 6 ft USB 3.0 A to Micro B 
Cable - M/M - 2m Slim Micro USB 3.0 Cable - Left-
Angle Micro USB - USB 3.1 Gen 1 (5 Gbps) $15.99 13% $13.91

USB3AU2MRS

Position your USB 3.0 Micro devices with less clutter 
and according to your configuration needs, with a 
thin, more flexible cable - 6 ft USB 3.0 A to Micro B 
Cable - M/M - 2m Slim Micro USB 3.0 Cable - Right-
Angle Micro USB - USB 3.1 Gen 1 (5 Gbps) $18.99 13% $16.52

SV431DVGAU2A

Access four dual-video computers   two shared USB 
peripherals from a single workstation - Compatible 
with dual VGA computers and VGA monitors   
televisions - 4-port VGA KVM - Dual VGA Video - USB 
2.0 - KVM switch - dual display - 3.5mm audio support $281.99 13% $245.33



RKPNLHS4U

Improve the organization and appearance of your 
server rack - Compatible with 19in 2-post and 4-post 
server racks - 4U hinged solid blank panel - Server 
Rack Blank - Filler Panel for Server Racks - Rack 
Blanking Panel - Server Rack Access Panel $38.99 13% $33.92

RKPNLHV4U

Improve the organization and appearance of your rack 
while maintaining airflow - Compatible with 19in 2-
post and 4-post server racks - 4U hinged vented blank 
panel - Server Rack Blanking - Filler Panel for 
Server Racks - Vented Server Access Panel $49.99 13% $43.49

RKPNLHV6U

Improve the organization and appearance of your rack 
while maintaining airflow - Compatible with 19in 2-
post and 4-post server racks - 6U hinged vented blank 
panel - Server Rack Blanking - Filler Panel for 
Server Racks - Vented Server Access Panel $60.99 13% $53.06

SDOCKU313

Dock your 2.5in or 3.5in SATA SSD/HDD over high 
performance USB 3.1 Gen 2 (10 Gbps) with UASP - Hard 
drive dock - Hard drive docking station - HDD docking 
station - HDD dock - SATA dock supports SATA I, II, 
III (up to 6 Gbps) - Top-loading w/ eject $98.99 13% $86.12

SV231DVGAU2A

Access two dual-video computers and two shared USB 
peripherals from a single workstation - Compatible 
with dual VGA computers and VGA monitors   
televisions - 2-port VGA KVM - Dual VGA Video - USB 
2.0 - KVM switch - dual display - 3.5mm audio support $216.99 13% $188.78

US1GC30B

Adds a GbE connection your computer - Instant 
connection with native driver support - Supports 10 
100 1000 Mbps with auto-detection - Access large 
files with checksum and large send offload - 
Compatible with USB Type C and Thunderbolt 3 devices $39.99 13% $34.79



RKPNLTL1UV

Improve the organization and appearance of your rack 
in seconds, with a tool-less vented blanking panel - 
Compatible with 19in 2-post   4-post server racks - 
1U vented blank panel - Server rack panel - Filler 
panel for server Rack - Vented rack panel $21.99 13% $19.13

RKPNLTL1U

Improve the organization and appearance of your rack 
in seconds, with a tool-less blanking panel - 
Compatible with 19in 2-post   4-post server racks - 
1U solid blank panel - Server rack panel - Filler 
panel for server Rack - Solid rack panel $17.99 13% $15.65

MSTS3MDPUGBK

Enhance your Microsoft Surface by adding HDMI or VGA 
video outputs, Gigabit Ethernet and an extra USB port 
- Works with the Surface Pro 4, Surface Pro 3, 
Surface 3   Surface Pro 2 - USB Gb Ethernet - USB LAN 
Network Card - mDP to VGA or HDMI adapter $92.99 13% $80.90

RKPNLTL2U

Improve the organization and appearance of your rack 
in seconds, with a tool-less blanking panel - 
Compatible with 19in 2-post   4-post server racks - 
2U solid blank panel - Server rack panel - Filler 
panel for server Rack - Solid rack panel $21.99 13% $19.13

SDOCK2U313

Dock two 2.5in   3.5in SATA SSD/HDDs over high 
performance USB 3.1 Gen 2 (10 Gbps) - Hard drive dock 
-2-bay hard drive docking station - HDD docking 
station with UASP - Dual-drive docking station - SATA 
I, II, III (up to 6 Gbps) support - Up to 12TB $143.99 13% $125.27

USB312SAT3CB

Connect a 2.5inch SATA SSD/HDD to your computer using 
this USB 3.1 Gen 2 (10 Gbps) ultra-portable adapter 
cable -USB SATA Adapter -SATA to USB 3.1 Gen 2 
Converter -USB 3.1 to SATA III Converter Adapter -
HDD/SSD Adapter Cable -SATA III (6Gbps) $30.99 13% $26.96



USB3LINK

Quickly and easily transfer all of your Windows or 
Mac files to your new computer over USB 3.0 (5 Gbps) - 
Mac   PC compatible transfer cable incl Mac OS X and 
Windows 8 - Windows Easy Transfer compatible - PC-
Linq software compatible w/ Windows 8.1 $53.99 13% $46.97

CDP2VGA

Connect your MacBook, Chromebook or laptop with USB-C 
to a VGA monitor or projector - USB-C to VGA - USB 
Type-C to Video Converter - USB 3.1 Type-C to VGA 
Video Adapter - USB Type-C to VGA Video Converter - 
USB Type C to VGA - USB C adapter $43.99 13% $38.27

ST1000SPEXI
1-Port Gigabit Ethernet Network Card - PCI Express, 
Intel I210 NIC $42.99 13% $37.40

ST4000SPEXI

Add four Gigabit Ethernet ports to a client, server 
or workstation through one PCI Express slot - 4-port 
Gigabit Ethernet network card with I350-AM4 chipset - 
4-port Gigabit NIC - Quad port PCIe network adapter 
card w/ Intel Virtualization Technology $358.99 13% $312.32

USB3AU1MLS

Position your USB 3.0 Micro devices with less clutter 
and according to your configuration needs, with a 
thin, more flexible cable - 3 ft USB 3.0 A to Micro B 
Cable - M/M - 1m Slim Micro USB 3.0 Cable - Left-
Angle Micro USB - USB 3.1 Gen 1 (5 Gbps) $16.99 13% $14.78

USB3AU1MRS

Position your USB 3.0 Micro devices with less clutter 
and according to your configuration needs, with a 
thin, more flexible cable - 3 ft USB 3.0 A to Micro B 
Cable - M/M - 1m Slim Micro USB 3.0 Cable - Right-
Angle Micro USB - USB 3.1 Gen 1 (5 Gbps) $16.99 13% $14.78

USB3SAB5M

Connect USB 3.0 devices up to 5m away, with no signal 
loss - USB 3.0 A to B Cable - 5m USB 3.0 Cable - M/M - 
15 ft Active USB 3.0 USB-A to USB-B Cable - USB A to 
B Cable - USB 3.1 Gen 1 (5 Gbps) $110.99 13% $96.56



SDOCK1EU3P

Securely erase a SATA HDD/SSD without a host device 
or dock your drive for easy access - Standalone drive 
eraser   USB 3.0 docking station / eraser dock - 
Supports 2.5/3.5in SATA drives - Secure drive erase 
with receipt printing - SATA I/II $328.99 13% $286.22

PEX20000SFPI

Add two 10GbE SPF+ slots to server or workstation for 
fast high-bandwidth connectivity -2-port 10G fiber 
network card with open SFP+ -PCIe x2 10G NIC with 
Intel  82599 chipset -Cost-effective 10Gb Ethernet 
fiber network card with Intel performance $374.99 13% $326.24

USB3SAB10M

Connect USB 3.0 devices up to 10m away, with no 
signal loss - USB 3.0 A to B Cable - 10m USB 3.0 
Cable - M/M - 30 ft Active USB 3.0 USB-A to USB-B 
Cable - USB A to B Cable - USB 3.1 Gen 1 (5 Gbps) $148.99 13% $129.62

MCM1110MMLC

Convert and extend different networks over a Gigabit 
fiber cable connection up to 550m / 1804 ft - Gigabit 
Ethernet fiber media converter with SFP transceiver - 
Compact - 10/100/1000 network extender - 850nm LC 
multimode Gigabit fiber connection $146.99 13% $127.88

MCM1110SFP

Convert and extend different networks over a Gigabit 
fiber cable connection using the SFP of your choice - 
Gigabit Ethernet fiber media converter w/ open SFP 
slot - Supports 10/100/1000 networks - Copper 
ethernet to fiber media converter w/ auto MDIX $105.99 13% $92.21

GNDBAR1U

Protect up to ten devices in your server rack from 
static electricity damage, with this 1U or 10U copper 
grounding strip - Compatible with any standard server 
rack and all rack-mountable equipment - Grounding bar 
- copper ground wire - ground strip $59.99 13% $52.19



USB2AUB2RA1M

Charge and sync your Micro-USB device from a hard to 
reach USB-port - 3ft USB A to Micro B Cable - 1m 
Right Angle Micro USB Cable - 3 Right Angle USB A to 
Right Angle Micro B Cable - Micro-USB Cable with 
Right-Angled Connectors - M/M $9.99 13% $8.69

USB2AUB2RA2M

Charge and sync your Micro-USB device from a hard to 
reach USB-port - 6ft USB A to Micro B Cable - 2m 
Right Angle Micro USB Cable - 6 Right Angle USB A to 
Right Angle Micro B Cable - Micro-USB Cable with 
Right-Angled Connectors - M/M $11.99 13% $10.43

USB31CSAT3CB

Get ultra-fast access to data by connecting a 2.5inch 
SATA SSD/HDD to your laptops USB C port - USB 3.1 
10Gbps Adapter Cable w/ USB-C for 2.5inch SATA Drives 
- SATA I/II/III   UASP Support - Ultra-Portable 
2.5inch Drive Adapter Cable - USB Type C to SATA $37.99 13% $33.05

ST4CU424

Charge up to four mobile devices at the same time, 
from a central location - USB Charging Station - 
Multi-Device Charging Station - Desktop Charging 
Station - 4-Port Charging Station for USB Devices - 
48W/9.6A - 4x 2.A Ports $74.99 13% $65.24

US1GC30W

Connect to a Gigabit network through the USB-C port 
on your computer -USB 3.1 Gen 1 (5Gbps) -USB Type C 
to Ethernet -Works w/ latest MacBook   Chromebook 
Pixel -USB C to Lan Adapter -USB C to RJ45 Adapter -
USB C Network Adapter -USB Powered $41.99 13% $36.53

USB31000S2H

Add Gigabit Ethernet connectivity and two USB 3.0 
ports to your laptop or tablet through a single USB 
port - USB Ethernet NIC network adapter with native 
driver support (Windows, Mac, Chrome OS) - USB 
network adapter and charging hub w/ Realtek chip $56.99 13% $49.58



USB31000SA

Add a Gigabit Ethernet port to your MacBook, 
Chromebook or tablet - USB Ethernet NIC network 
adapter with silver finish in sleek aluminum design - 
Native driver support (Windows, Mac, Chrome OS) - USB 
network adapter with Realtek RTL8153 chip $43.99 13% $38.27

USB3DOCKH2DP

4K USB docking station supports 4K on one display - 
Triple display docking station has fast-charge port - 
USB 3.0 docking station has USB 3.0 ports and GbE - 3 
YR warranty on universal laptop docking station with 
HDMI and all USB 3.0 port replicators $335.99 13% $292.31

USB31CC1M

Connect your USB Type-C devices - 3ft USB 3.1 Cable - 
3feet USB C Cable - 1m USB 3.1 USB Type C Cable - USB 
3.1 Gen 2 (10Gbps) - USB-IF Certified - Reversible 
USB-C connectors - Charge   sync USB 3.1 mobile 
devices - 2-year warranty $23.99 13% $20.87

HB30C3A1CFB

Add one USB Type-C and three USB Type-A ports (5Gbps) 
to your laptop -USB Multiport Adapter -USB Powered 
Hub -USB C to USB Hub -4 Port USB Hub -USB Port Hub -
USB Type C to USB -USB Port Expander -Type C Hub -USB-
C to USB -USB-C to USB-A $50.99 13% $44.36

NOTECONS02X

Turn your laptop into a portable KVM console for 
accessing servers, ATMs and kiosks with file transfer 
and video capture - KVM Console to USB 2.0 Portable 
Crash Cart Adapter w/ File Transfer   Video Capture - 
Portable KVM Console - USB Crash Cart $596.99 13% $519.38

USB2CB1M

Connect USB 2.0 USB-B devices to your USB-C host - 3 
ft USB 2.0 USB C to USB B Cable - 1m USB Type C to 
USB Type B Cable - USB 2.0 C to B Cable - M/M - 
Guaranteed reliability with a lifetime warranty $22.99 13% $20.00



USB3AU50CMLS

Position your USB 3.0 Micro devices with less clutter 
and according to your configuration needs, with a 
thin, more flexible cable - 0.5m USB 3.0 A to Micro B 
Cable - M/M - 20in Slim Micro USB 3.0 Cable - Left-
Angle Micro USB - USB 3.1 Gen 1 (5 Gbps) $13.99 13% $12.17

USB3AU50CMRS

Position your USB 3.0 Micro devices with less clutter 
and according to your configuration needs, with a 
thin, more flexible cable - 0.5m USB 3.0 A to Micro B 
Cable - M/M - 20in Slim Micro USB 3.0 Cable - Right-
Angle Micro USB - USB 3.1 Gen 1 (5 Gbps) $13.99 13% $12.17

USB2AC1M

Connect your USB-C devices to your laptop or desktop 
computer -3 ft USB C to USB A Cable -USB 2.0 -1m USB 
Type C to USB Type A Cable -USB 2.0 C to A Cable -M/M 
-Guaranteed reliability with a lifetime warranty -USB 
C to USB -USB A to C $16.99 13% $14.78

SVA9M2NEUA

Replace your lost or failed power adapter - Worls 
with a range of devices that require 9 volt and 2 
amps (or less) of power and an M-type barrel 
connector - AC adapter - Power adapter - 9V power 
supply - 9 volt power - 9V 2A power supply - M barrel $19.99 13% $17.39

MSTDP123HD

3-port DisplayPort to HDMI multi-monitor adapter 
drives 3x 1080p 60Hz or 2x 4K 30Hz HDMI displays to 
extend desktop - DP 1.2/HBR2/MST (multi stream 
transport) - Built-in DP cable - MST Hub/video 
splitter w/latching DP connector - No Drivers - 
Windows $165.99 13% $144.41

MSTMDP123HD

3-port Mini DisplayPort to HDMI multi-monitor adapter 
drives triple 1080p 60Hz or dual 4K 30Hz HDMI 
displays to extend your desktop - DP 1.2/HBR2/MST 
(multi stream transport) - Mini DP MST Hub/video 
splitter w/built-in mDP cable; No Drivers - Windows $161.99 13% $140.93



ST20000SPEXI

Add two 10 Gigabit Ethernet ports (10Gbps) to a 
client, server or workstation through one PCI Express 
slot - Dual-port 10GbE network interface card w/ 
Intel X540 chip - PCIe 10g NIC w/ two 100/1000/10G 
RJ45 ports - 2-port PCI Express 10 Gigabit NIC $397.99 13% $346.25

USBUBEXT50CM

Extend the reach of your Micro-USB cable by 20-inches 
- 50cm Micro-USB Extension Cable - 20in Micro USB 
Male to Micro USB Female Cable - Micro USB Male to 
Female $8.99 13% $7.82

SVA5M3NEUA

Replace your lost or failed power adapter - Worls 
with a range of devices that require 5 volt and 3 
amps (or less) of power and an M-type barrel 
connector - AC adapter - Power adapter - 5V power 
supply - 5 volt power - 5V 3A power supply - M barrel $19.99 13% $17.39

USBLT1MWR

Charge or sync an iPhone, iPod or iPad with the cable 
out of the way - Angled Lightning Cable - 3 ft 
Lightning to USB Cable - 3 Angled Lightning to USB 
Cable for iPhone, iPod, iPad - 1m Lightning Cable - 
White - Apple MFi Certified - 2-year Warranty $22.99 13% $20.00

RK960CP

Store your servers, network and telecommunications 
equipment in a portable, rolling cabinet - Compatible 
with standard rack mountable equipment - Portable 
rack - Portable server rack - 9U Rack - Mobile Server 
Rack - 9U server rack - Rack with wheels $354.99 13% $308.84

RKPNLHS6U

Improve the organization and appearance of your 
server rack - Compatible with 19in 2-post and 4-post 
server racks - 6U hinged solid blank panel - Server 
Rack Blank - Filler Panel for Server Racks - Rack 
Blanking Panel - Server Rack Access Panel $47.99 13% $41.75



USBAUBL1M

Know when your Micro-USB mobile devices are fully 
charged - 1m USB to Micro USB Cable - USB to Micro 
USB Charging Cable with LED - USB A to USB Micro-B 
Cable M/M - 3 ft Micro USB Cable with LED Charging 
Light - Guaranteed reliability, 2-year warranty $17.99 13% $15.65

ST1000SPEX43

Add four Gigabit Ethernet ports to a client, server 
or workstation through one PCI Express slot - 4-Port 
PCI Express Gigabit network adapter card - Quad-port 
Gigabit NIC - Network card w/ 4x 10/100/1000 RJ45 
ports - Full-Duplex Flow Control  support $185.99 13% $161.81

USBAUB2MLA

Charge power-hungry mobile devices with this 24 AWG 
Micro-USB cable - 2m Left Angle Micro USB Cable M/M - 
6 ft Angled Micro USB Cable - USB Charging Cable - 
6in USB to Micro USB Charging Cable - Smartphone 
Charging Cable - Charge   Sync Cable, 24 AWG $12.99 13% $11.30

USBAUB2MRA

Charge power-hungry mobile devices with this 24AWG 
Micro-USB cable - 2m Right Angle Micro USB Cable M/M - 
6 ft Angled Micro USB Cable - USB Charging Cable - 
6in USB to Micro USB Charging Cable - Smartphone 
Charging Cable - Charge Sync Cable, 24 AWG $12.99 13% $11.30

USBAUB1MLA

Charge power-hungry mobile devices with this 24AWG 
Micro-USB cable - 1m Left Angle Micro USB Cable M/M - 
3 ft Angled Micro USB Cable - USB Charging Cable - 
3ft USB to Micro USB Charging Cable - Smartphone 
Charging Cable - Charge   Sync Cable, 30/24AWG $8.99 13% $7.82

USBAUB1MRA

Charge power-hungry mobile devices with this 24AWG 
Micro-USB cable - 1m Right Angle Micro USB Cable M/M - 
3 ft Angled Micro USB Cable - USB Charging Cable - 3 
USB to Micro USB Charging Cable - Smartphone Charging 
Cable - Charge Sync Cable, 30/24 AWG $8.99 13% $7.82



C6ASPAT10BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $18.99 13% $16.52

C6ASPAT14BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $20.99 13% $18.26

C6ASPAT1BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $11.99 13% $10.43

C6ASPAT3BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $13.99 13% $12.17

C6ASPAT7BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $14.99 13% $13.04

ST1030USBM

Add ten USB 3.0 (5Gbps) ports with this DIN rail or 
surface-mountable metal hub - 15kV ESD   350W Surge 
Protection - DIN Rail / Wall-Mountable USB Hub - 
Rugged Housing - 10 port SuperSpeed USB3 Hub w/ 
terminal block power   wide operating temperature $191.99 13% $167.03



US1GC301AU

Use the USB Type C port on a laptop to add a GbE port   
USB Type A port -USB 3.0 -USB-C to Gigabit Ethernet 
Adapter -USB C Ethernet Adapter -Works w/ MacBook, 
Chromebook Pixel, Dell XPS 12   Latitude 12 7000 
Series 2-in-2 -USB C Network Adapter $61.99 13% $53.93

2POSTRACK42

Store your equipment in this sturdy steel rack with 
casters for mobility - Compatible with rack-mountable 
A/V equipment - 2-post Server Rack - Open Server Rack 
- 42U Mounting Rack for Server Equipment - Telecom 
rack - Equipment rack - Telco rack $275.99 13% $240.11

ST43004UA

Add four USB 3.0 (5Gbps) ports to your MacBook using 
this silver Apple style hub - 4 Port Portable USB 3.0 
Hub with Built-in Cable - Aluminum and compact USB 
Hub - Silver Apple style USB 3 Hub perfect for 
MacBook - Rugged design and travel friendly $42.99 13% $37.40

ST73007UA

Add seven USB 3.0 (5Gbps) ports to your MacBook using 
this silver Apple style hub - 7 Port Compact USB 3.0 
Hub with Built-in Cable - Aluminum USB Hub - Silver 
Apple style USB 3 hub perfect for MacBook - Rugged 
design and includes power adapter $74.99 13% $65.24

ST3300G3UA

Add three USB 3.0 ports (5Gbps) and a GbE port to 
your MacBook using this silver Apple style hub with 
an extended-length cable - 3 Port Portable USB 3.0 
Hub + Gigabit Ethernet - Built-In Cable for Flexible 
Placement - Aluminum   Compact Hub w/ GbE $60.99 13% $53.06

CABCAGENTS62

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality cage nuts - M6 cage nuts - M6 
mounting cage nuts - M6 nuts - M6 mounting cage nuts - 
M6 cage nuts for rack mount equipment - 100 Pack - 
Stainless steel construction $47.99 13% $41.75



CABCAGENT62B

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality cage nuts - M6 cage nuts - M6 
mounting cage nuts - M6 nuts - M6 mounting cage nuts - 
M6 cage nuts for rack mount equipment - 100 Pack - 
All-black stainless steel construction $47.99 13% $41.75

CABSCREWSB

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality screws - M5 Rack Screws - M5 
Mounting Screws - M5x12mm Screws - M5 x 12mm Mounting 
Screws  - M5 Screws for rack mount equipment - 50 
Pack - All-black stainless steel construction $29.99 13% $26.09

CABSCREWSM5

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality screws - M5 Rack Screws - M5 
Mounting Screws - M5x12mm Screws - M5 x 12mm Mounting 
Screws  - M5 Screws for rack mount equipment - 100 
Pack - Stainless steel construction $53.99 13% $46.97

CABCAGENUTSB

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality cage nuts - M5 cage nuts - M5 
mounting cage nuts - M5 nuts - M5 mounting cage nuts - 
M5 cage nuts for rack mount equipment - 50 Pack - All-
black stainless steel construction $25.99 13% $22.61

CABSCREWM5B

These high-quality M5 x 12mm screws and cage nuts 
make it easy to mount equipment in your server rack 
or cabinet - M5 Rack Screws - M5 Cage Nuts - M5 
Screws - M5 Mounting Screws - M5 Screws and Cage Nuts 
- 50 Pack - All-black steel construction $53.99 13% $46.97

CABSCREWSM5B

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality screws - M5 Rack Screws - M5 
Mounting Screws - M5x12mm Screws - M5 x 12mm Mounting 
Screws  - M5 Screws for rack mount equipment - 100 
Pack - All-black stainless steel construction $53.99 13% $46.97



CABSCREWSM62

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality screws - M6 Rack Screws - M6 
Mounting Screws - M6x12mm Screws - M6 x 12mm Mounting 
Screws  - M6 Screws for rack mount equipment - 100 
Pack - Stainless steel construction $56.99 13% $49.58

CABSCREWSM6B

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality screws - M6 Rack Screws - M6 
Mounting Screws - M6x12mm Screws - M6 x 12mm Mounting 
Screws  - M6 Screws for rack mount equipment - 50 
Pack - All-black stainless steel construction $31.99 13% $27.83

CABCAGENUTS2

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality cage nuts - M5 cage nuts - M5 
mounting cage nuts - M5 nuts - M5 mounting cage nuts - 
M5 cage nuts for rack mount equipment - 100 Pack - 
Stainless steel construction $51.99 13% $45.23

CABCAGENUT6B

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality cage nuts - M6 cage nuts - M6 
mounting cage nuts - M6 nuts - M6 mounting cage nuts - 
M6 cage nuts for rack mount equipment - 50 Pack - All-
black stainless steel construction $36.99 13% $32.18

CABSCREWM52B

These high-quality M5 x 12mm screws and cage nuts 
make it easy to mount equipment in your server rack 
or cabinet - M5 Rack Screws - M5 Cage Nuts - M5 
Screws - M5 Mounting Screws - M5 Screws and Cage Nuts 
- 100 Pack - All-black steel construction $92.99 13% $80.90

CABSCRWSM62B

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality screws - M6 Rack Screws - M6 
Mounting Screws - M6x12mm Screws - M6 x 12mm Mounting 
Screws  - M6 Screws for rack mount equipment - 100 
Pack - All-black stainless steel construction $56.99 13% $49.58



PM1115U2

Share a standard USB printer with multiple users over 
an Ethernet network - 10/100Mbps Ethernet to USB 2.0 
network LPR print server - USB 10/100 Mbps print 
server / network print server - Print server adapter 
with 10Base-T/100Base-TX Auto-sensing $72.99 13% $63.50

ST93007U2C

Add seven USB 3.0 (5Gbps) ports to your computer plus 
fast-charge two mobile devices - 7-Port USB 3.0 Hub 
plus two Dedicated Charging Ports - USB hub w/ 2 x 
2.4A Fast-Charging Ports for smartphones   tablets 
incl. Apple iPhone, iPad   Samsung Galaxy $92.99 13% $80.90

ST53004U1C

Add four USB 3.0 ports and a fast-charge port to your 
computer - 4-Port USB 3.0 hub plus Dedicated Charging 
Port - USB hub and charging station with 2.4A port - 
Fast-charge smartphones   tablets incl. Apple iPhone, 
iPad   Samsung Galaxy $73.99 13% $64.37

ST103008U2C

Add ten USB 3.0 (5Gbps) ports including two charging 
downstream ports to your computer - 10-Port USB 3.0 
hub w/ 2 x 1.5A charge   sync ports - Desktop USB hub   
charging station - Fast-charges mobile devices incl. 
Apple iPhone iPad Samsung Galaxy $104.99 13% $91.34

CABCAGENUT2B

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality cage nuts - M5 cage nuts - M5 
mounting cage nuts - M5 nuts - M5 mounting cage nuts - 
M5 cage nuts for rack mount equipment - 100 Pack - 
All-black stainless steel construction $47.99 13% $41.75

ST8CU824

Charge up to eight mobile devices at the same time, 
from a central location - USB Charging Station - 
Multi-Device Charging Station - Desktop Charging 
Station - 8-Port Charging Station for USB Devices - 
96W/19.2A - 8x 2.A Ports $177.99 13% $154.85



TB2DOCK4K2DP

Transform your MacBook or laptop into a dual-video 
workstation or connect a single 4K display - 
Thunderbolt 2 Dual-Monitor Docking Station for 
Laptops - 2x DisplayPort - Includes TB Cable - SPDIF 
/ eSATA - MacBook Pro MacBook Air Thunderbolt 2 Dock $329.99 13% $287.09

TBLT3MM2M

Provide twice the data transfer speed of any other 
cable type, enable full 4K 60Hz video,   power 
devices with a single cable - 2m Thunderbolt 3 Cable - 
Thunderbolt 3 USB Type-C - Thunderbolt 3 20Gbps USB-C 
- Thunderbolt, USB   DisplayPort Compatible $55.99 13% $48.71

TBLT3MM1M

Provide twice the data transfer speed of any other 
cable type, enable full 4K 60Hz video,   power 
devices with a single cable - 1m Thunderbolt 3 Cable - 
Thunderbolt 3 USB Type-C - Thunderbolt 3 20Gbps USB-C 
- Thunderbolt, USB   DisplayPort Compatible $38.99 13% $33.92

UMUSBOTG8IN

Connect your USB On-the-Go capable tablet or phone to 
an external drive or other Mini-USB device - 8 in 
Micro USB to Mini USB OTG Cable M/M - 8in USB OTG 
Cable - 8 inch Micro USB to Mini USB OTG Mobile 
Device Adapter Cable - Lifetime Warranty $8.99 13% $7.82

ST121USBHD

Extend 1080p video and four USB peripheral devices to 
a remote location over standard CAT5 or CAT6 cabling - 
HDMI over CAT5 Extender - HDMI extender - HDMI USB 
extender - 4-port USB hub - Digital signage extender - 
Resolution support up to 1920x1200 $252.99 13% $220.10

TBLT34MM50CM

Provide four times the data transfer speed of any 
other cable type, enable dual 4K 60Hz video, and 
power devices with a single cable - 0.5m Thunderbolt 
3 Cable - Thunderbolt 3 USB Type C - Thunderbolt 3 
40Gbps USB-C - Thunderbolt USB   DP Compatible $38.99 13% $33.92



UUUSBOTG8IN

Connect your USB On-the-Go capable tablet or phone to 
an external drive or other Micro USB device - 8 in 
Micro USB to Micro USB OTG Cable M/M - 8in USB OTG 
Cable - 8 inch Micro USB to Micro USB OTG Mobile 
Device Adapter Cable - Lifetime Warranty $8.99 13% $7.82

TB3DK2DPW

Dual 4K Monitor Thunderbolt 3 Dock for Laptops - 
Windows Only - No drivers to install - With a single 
cable connect your Windows laptop - Dual 4K & 
peripherals at speeds up to 40Gbps - TB3 Dock ideal 
for Dell XPS 13, Asus ROG G752, Lenovo P50 $211.99 13% $184.43

USBAUBSCHM

Monitor how well a phone and tablet are charging, as 
well as a device current and voltage consumption - 
USB Voltage Tester - USB Fast Charge Adapter - USB 
Voltage Current Monitor LCD Display and LED Light - 
USB Voltage Current Meter with Micro-USB Cable $21.99 13% $19.13

ARMSTS

Turn your desk into a sit-stand workspace with easy 
height adjustment for increased comfort and 
productivity - Sit-to-Stand Workstation - Pneumatic 
spring for one-touch adjustment - Compatible w/ 
StarTech.com ARMDUAL, ARMPIVOT   ARMSLIM monitor arms $375.99 13% $327.11

USB2CC1M

Charge USB 2.0 USB C devices, such as your MacBook or 
Chromebook, from a USB-C AC wall charger - 3 ft USB 
Type C Cable - 3feet USB 2.0 Type C Cable - USB 2.0 C 
to C Cable -  USB C Cable M/M - USB-IF Certified - 
Lifetime Warranty $17.99 13% $15.65

C6ASPAT35BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $58.99 13% $51.32



PEXUSB311EI

Upgrade your computer to the faster speed of USB 3.1 
Gen 2 by adding one external and one internal 10Gbps 
USB Type-A ports - 2 Port USB 3.1 (10Gbps) Card - USB-
A, 1x External, 1x Internal - PCIe USB 3.1 Card with 
Type-A - PCI Express Host Controller $64.99 13% $56.54

C6ASPAT25BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $40.99 13% $35.66

PEX433WAC11

Add advanced 802.11ac Wi-Fi connectivity to a 
computer or server through a PCI Express slot - AC600 
Wireless-AC Network Adapter - Dual Band 2.4GHz 
(150Mbps) and 5GHz (433Mbps) wireless network card - 
Compliant with 802.11 ac/a/b/g/n networks $67.99 13% $59.15

ARMTBLTUGN

Gooseneck tablet stand fits most 7IN to 11IN tablets - 
Adjustable clamp fits tablet width or length of 6.5IN 
to 7.8IN (166 to 200 mm) - Flexible arm tablet mount 
bends 360 degrees - Tilts / Turns / Rotates - Mounts 
to surface thickness of 0.8 to 1.9IN $63.99 13% $55.67

STNDTBLT1A5T

Adjustable Tablet Tripod Stand  - For 6.5in to 7.8in 
Wide Tablets - Height adjustable from 29.3in to 62in 
(74.5 cm to 157 cm) - Rotate the tablet 360 degrees - 
Tilt the screen to your preferred viewing angle - TAA 
compliant - Detachable Holder $81.99 13% $71.33

SDOCK2U313R

Duplicate or dock a SATA SSD/HDD with fast 
performance -Works with both USB-C and USB-A enabled 
devices -USB 3.1 (10Gbps) standalone duplicator dock 
for 2.5in   3.5in SATA drives -HDD cloner w/ fast-
speed SSD duplication up to 28GB/min -HDD Dock $159.99 13% $139.19



SV231USBLC

Instantly turn your laptop into a 2-port KVM console, 
by connecting this rackmounted crash cart adapter - 2-
port KVM Console - Laptop to Server - Rackmount Crash 
Cart Adapter - Crash Cart KVM Adapter - 2-port KVM - 
KVM Adapter - Laptop KVM console $685.99 13% $596.81

US1GC30A

Use this sleek aluminum converter to add a Gb 
Ethernet port to a MacBook, Chromebook or laptop with 
USB Type C - Silver finish makes it the ideal laptop 
accessory - USB C Gigabit adapter - USB-C Ethernet 
converter - USB-C to GbE NIC - Native support $46.99 13% $40.88

GLCTST

Cisco GLC-T Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1 Gbps - 1GbE 
Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP Copper Transceiver - 
100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $69.99 13% $60.89

GLCLHSM10PST

Cisco GLC-LH-SM Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX/LH 1 
Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm - 
Single Mode (SMF)/Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $460.99 13% $401.06

GLCLHSMD10ST

Cisco GLC-LH-SMD Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX/LH 1 
Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm - 
Single Mode (SMF)/Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $460.99 13% $401.06

GLCLHSMDST

Cisco GLC-LH-SMD Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX/LH 1 
Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm - 
Single Mode (SMF)/Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54



GLCSXMM10PST

Cisco GLC-SX-MM Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1 Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm - Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 550m (1804ft) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $362.99 13% $315.80

GLCT10PKST

Cisco GLC-T Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1 Gbps - 1GbE 
Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP Copper Transceiver - 
100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $398.99 13% $347.12

SECTBLTPOS

Secure Tablet Stand features a security lock that 
protects your tablet from theft and tampering - Easy 
to mount to a desk / table / wall or directly to a 
VESA compatible monitor mount - Supports iPad and 
other 9.7in tablets - Steel Construction $158.99 13% $138.32

SFP10GLRMST

Cisco SFP-10G-LRM Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 10 
Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm - Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 200m (656ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $366.99 13% $319.28

SFP10GLRST

Cisco SFP-10G-LR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10 Gbps 
- 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm - 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $336.99 13% $293.18

CDP2DPMM1MB

USB C to DisplayPort 1.2 Cable w/4K 60Hz/HBR2/5.1 
Audio/HDCP 2.2/1.4 - Integrated video adapter 
minimizes signal loss - Works w/USB Type-C DP Alt 
Mode/Thunderbolt 3 devices Dell Lenovo MacBook iPad 
Pro - Driverless macOS/Windows/Chrome OS/Android $39.99 13% $34.79

CDP2DPMM6B

USB C to DisplayPort 1.2 Cable w/4K 60Hz/HBR2/5.1 
Audio/HDCP 2.2/1.4 - Integrated video adapter 
minimizes signal loss - Works w/USB Type-C DP Alt 
Mode/Thunderbolt 3 devices Dell Lenovo MacBook iPad 
Pro - Driverless macOS/Windows/Chrome OS/Android $45.99 13% $40.01



C6ASPAT25BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $40.99 13% $35.66

DKT30CHV

4-in-1 USB-C travel dock 4K 30Hz HDMI or 1080p VGA 
video display / USB-A 3.0 / GbE - Windows,macOS,Linux 
- Portable USB C multiport adapter for USB Type-
C/Thunderbolt 3 laptops HP Lenovo Dell MacBook 
Chromebook - USB bus powered docking station $92.99 13% $80.90

ET91000SM10

Convert   extend a GbE connection up to 10 km (6.2 
mi) using single-mode LC fiber cable - Gigabit 
Ethernet Copper-to-Fiber Media Converter SM LC 10 km - 
Ethernet Media Converter / GbE Converter - Supports 
standalone operation or install into ETCHS2U $318.99 13% $277.52

ET91000SM20

Convert   extend a GbE connection up to 20 km (12.4 
mi) using single-mode LC fiber cable - Gigabit 
Ethernet Copper-to-Fiber Media Converter SM LC 20 km - 
Ethernet Media Converter / GbE Converter - Supports 
standalone operation or install into ETCHS2U $289.99 13% $252.29

NETRS2322P

Connect configure and manage two remote RS232 serial 
devices over an IP network - 2 Port Serial-to-IP 
Ethernet Device Server - RS232 - Metal and Mountable - 
Serial Device Server - RS232 Serial-Over-IP - Serial-
to-Ethernet Converter - Wall-mountable $261.99 13% $227.93

J4858C10PKST

10 pack HPE J4858C Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 550m (1804ft) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $368.99 13% $321.02



J4858CST

HPE J4858C Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1Gbps - 1GbE 
Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm Multi Mode 
(MMF) Transceiver - 550m (1804ft) - LC Connector DDM - 
Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

J4859C10PKST

10 pack HPE J4859C Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF)/Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $425.99 13% $370.61

J4859CST

HPE J4859C Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 1Gbps - 1GbE 
Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm Single Mode 
(SMF)/Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $71.99 13% $62.63

J8177C10PKST

10 pack HPE J8177C Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP Copper 
Transceiver - 100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $398.99 13% $347.12

J8177CST

HPE J8177C Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 1GbE 
Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP Copper Transceiver - 
100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-Swappable & MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $68.99 13% $60.02

ST10GSPEXNB

Add an Ethernet port to a server or workstation, with 
support for 5 network speeds: 10G/5G/2.5G/1G/100Mbps - 
1-Port PCI Express 10GBase-T / NBASE-T Ethernet 
Network Card - 5-speed network adapter with PCIe 2.0 
x4 interface - 10GBase-T   NBASE-T NIC $219.99 13% $191.39

USB3SAA3MBK

Connect USB 3.0 USB-A devices to a USB hub or to your 
computer - 3m USB 3.0 Cable - 10 ft USB 3.0 A to A 
Cable - 10in USB 3.0 A to A Cable -  Long USB 3.0 
Cable - USB 3.1 Gen 1 (5 Gbps) - Lifetime Warranty $16.99 13% $14.78



HB30C3A1GE

Turn a laptopfeets USB Type-C port into three USB 
Type-A ports (5Gbps)   one Gigabit Ethernet port -USB 
3.0 Hub -Includes Power Adapter -USB-C to USB Adapter 
-Powered USB Hub -USB Type C Hub -Port Expander -USB 
C to Ethernet -USB Mulitport $76.99 13% $66.98

SV431DPU3A2

Control four DP computers using a single console with 
a built-in USB 3.0 hub for sharing additional 
peripheral devices - 3.5mm audio support - USB KVM 
Switch - DisplayPort KVM - Built-in USB 3.0 hub for 
Peripheral devices - 4-Port KVM Switch - 4K KVM $466.99 13% $406.28

SV431HDU3A2

Control four HDMI computers using a single console, 
with built-in USB 3.0 hub for sharing additional 
peripheral devices - 3.5mm audio support - USB KVM 
Switch - HDMI KVM - Built-in USB 3.0 hub for 
Peripheral devices - 4-Port KVM Switch - KVM USB 3.0 $416.99 13% $362.78

VSEDIDHD

Add copied or ghosted EDID (Extended Display 
Identification Data) to your HDMI signal to ensure 
compatibility with your display or projector - EDID 
emulator - HDMI EDID emulator - EDID emulator with 
HDCP - EDID ghost - EDID copy - 1080p resolution $153.99 13% $133.97

HDBOOST

Amplify the strength of your HDMI signal to extend 
your video source up to 115 ft over standard HDMI 
cable - HDMI amplifier - HDMI booster - 1080p at 60 
Hz - HDMI extender - HDMI cable extender - HDMI 
repeater - Extend HDMI signal - 35m extender $43.99 13% $38.27

ICUSB23216FD

Convert a USB port into 16 RS232 serial ports in an 
industrial rack-mountable chassis, and daisy chain 
multiple hubs for a scalable solution - 16-Port USB-
to-Serial Adapter Hub - USB to RS232 port adapter 
with FTDI chipset and COM port retention $513.99 13% $447.17



RDA1U

Add flexibility to your rack by expanding or reducing 
the equipment mounting depth by 4 inches - Rail Depth 
Adapter - Rack extender - Rack extender brackets - 
Server rack depth extender - Server rack depth 
adapter - 1U rack depth brackets $23.99 13% $20.87

RDA2U

RDA adapter adjusts mounting depth by 4 inches - 
Adapter brackets two post installation weight load of 
20 lb. (9 kg) - Adapter brackets four post 
installation weight load of 130 lb. (59 kg) - Rail 
depth adapter kit includes cage nuts and screws $34.99 13% $30.44

RKUNITAPE

Ensure perfect rail-to-rail alignment, when mounting 
equipment in your server rack with these rack unit 
labeling strips - Server rack unit label - Server 
rack unit sticker - Server rack unit tape - Rack U 
label - Rack U Sticker - U rack labling tape $32.99 13% $28.70

ET10GSFP

Convert   extend a high-speed copper (10GBASE-T) 
connection over fiber (10GBASE-R) using the 10Gbe 
SFP+ transceiver of your choice - 10 Gigabit Ethernet 
Copper-to-Fiber Media Converter - Open SFP+ - Managed 
- 10G Ethernet Media Converter w/ SFP+ Slot $1,219.99 13% $1,061.39

HDVGADP2HD

Switch between DisplayPort, VGA or two HDMI source 
devices on one display, with automatic and priority 
switching - 4K resolution support - Automatic 
switching - DisplayPort to HDMI switch - VGA to HDMI 
switch - Multi-input to HDMI Converter Switch $363.99 13% $316.67

PXT101L3

Connect to your computer, monitor, printer or other 
device, even in tight spaces - 3ft 5-15P to C13 Power 
Cord - 3 ft Right Angle C13 Power Cord - 3feet NEMA 5-
15P to C13 - Computer Power Cord - NEMA 5-15P to 
Right-Angle C13 - 18AWG $10.99 13% $9.56



ST12MHDLANUR

A scalable HDMI over IP distribution system, with 
intuitive control and USB extension, ideal for point-
to-point or video wall applications - Receiver for 
ST12MHDLANU HDMI over IP Extender - Works with CAT5 
or CAT6 Ethernet cables - HDMI over LAN $300.99 13% $261.86

ST121HDBTU

Extend Ultra HD 4K video, an IR signal and four USB 
devices to a remote location, with power over cable - 
295 ft HDBaseT extender - HDBaseT - HDMI extender - 
USB extender - HDMI USB over CAT Extender - HDMI 4K 
Extender - HDMI over CAT5 - 4K at 30hz $657.99 13% $572.45

USB32DVCAPRO

Record DVI video to your computer, and embed a 3.5mm 
audio source, at 1080p 60fps resolution - DVI Video 
Capture - Raw Video Capture - USB 3.0 DVI Video 
Capture - Aluminum - Compact HD Video Recorder $274.99 13% $239.24

USB4PACBK

Charge 2 tablets and 2 phones simultaneously, from 
almost anywhere in the world - 4 Port USB Wall 
Charger - International USB Charger - Universal USB 
Wall Charger - Travel Charger - Black 4 Port USB 
Charger - Smart IC Technology - High Power 34W/6.8A $48.99 13% $42.62

MDP2HDMM5MB

Eliminate clutter by connecting your mDP computer 
directly to an HDMI display, using this 5-meter cable 
- Mini DisplayPort to HDMI converter - MDP to HDMI 
cable - Mini DisplayPort to HDMI adapter - 4K DP to 
HDMI converter cable - 4K adapter cable $34.99 13% $30.44

PXT101Y10

Power two devices at once from a single power outlet, 
perfect for dual-monitor setups - 10ft C13 Y-Cable - 
10 ft C13 Power Cord Y Splitter Cable - 10feet Y 
Power Cord - 10 ft Computer Power Cord - NEMA 5-15P 
to 2x C13 - 10 feet - Lifetime Warranty $20.99 13% $18.26



USB312SAT3

Access a SATA 2.5in  3.5in SSD or HDD through the USB-
A port on a 3.1 10Gbps PC or laptop w this SATA to 
USB cable - SATA to USB Adapter - SATA to USB 
Converter - USB 3.1 to SATA Adapter - USB 3.1 to SATA 
Cable - Hard Drive USB Adapter $75.99 13% $66.11

USB31CAADG

Connect a USB Type-A device to a USB Type-C laptop, 
tablet or other device - USB C to USB A Male to 
Female Adapter - USB Type C to USB Type A - 
Compatible with USB-C laptops such as Apple MacBook, 
Chromebook Pixel, Dell Latitude 11 5000 2-in-1   more $15.99 13% $13.91

USB2PCARBKS

Charge two tablets simultaneously, in your car - 2 
port USB Car Charger - Tablet Car Charger - Dual Port 
Car Charger - USB Car Charger - Phone Charger for Car 
- Dual-Port USB Car Charger - Charge two tablets at 
once - High Power 24W / 4.8A - Black $24.99 13% $21.74

STNDTBLT1FS

Secure tablet floor stand features a security lock to 
protect your tablet from theft and tampering - 
Supports iPad and other tablets with a 9.7in screen 
size - Fixed height of approximately 42in (1060 mm) - 
Covered Home button - TAA compliant $220.99 13% $192.26

USB2CUBADP

Connect your USB-C mobile device to a USB-A host, 
using a standard Micro-USB Cable - USB C to Micro USB 
Adapter M/F - USB C to Micro B - USB Type C to Micro 
USB - USB 2.0 - USB Type C for mobile devices such as 
Nokia N1, Nexus 6P / 5X   more $14.99 13% $13.04

ST121HDBTD

Extend HDMI to an HDBaseT display or receiver over 
Cat5e or CAT6 cabling - HDBaseT transmitter - HDMI to 
HDBaseT converter - HDMI over single CAT5 Ethernet 
Extender - HDBaseT over CAT5 - 4K resolution up to 
130 ft or 1080p resolution up to 230 ft $235.99 13% $205.31



ST121HDBTDK

USB powered HDMI HDBaseT extender kit transmitter - 
4K HDMI extender - HDMI over CAT5 extender transmits 
HDMI over Ethernet extender cabling up to 70 m - HDMI 
Over CAT6 extender installs easily and discreetly - 
HDMI over CAT7 extender with 7.1 audio $369.99 13% $321.89

MSTCDP122DP

USB Type-C dual monitor adapter can drive 2x 4K 30Hz 
or 2x 1080p 60Hz DisplayPort monitors - DP 
1.2/HBR2/MST Hub - Thunderbolt 3 compatible - 1ft 
cable - 2-port video splitter works w/ 
Dell/Lenovo/Surface/HP monitors - Driverless setup 
Windows $97.99 13% $85.25

CABSHELFV-GSA
2U 16in Universal Vented Rack Mount Cantilever Shelf - 
Fixed Server Rack Cabinet Shelf - 50lbs / 22kg $47.99 13% $41.75

USB4PACWH

Charge 2 tablets and 2 phones simultaneously, from 
almost anywhere in the world - 4 Port USB Wall 
Charger - International USB Charger - Universal USB 
Wall Charger - Travel Charger - White 4 Port USB 
Charger - Smart IC Technology - High Power 34W/6.8A $48.99 13% $42.62

US1GC301AU2R

Use the USB-C port on your laptop to add LAN access 
with two GbE ports   a USB-A port - USB 3.0 - USB C 
to Gigabit Ethernet Adapter - USB C to Ethernet - USB 
Type C to Ethernet - USB Type-C Gigabit Network 
Adapter w/ USB 3.1 Gen 1 Type-A hub port $87.99 13% $76.55

PEX10000SFPI

Get advanced connectivity over multi-mode or single-
mode fiber, by adding a 10GBase-LR/SR open SFP+ port 
to your server or workstation - 1-Port 10G Open SFP+ 
network card with Intel Chip - PCI Express 10GbE NIC 
w/ Open SFP+ for SR or LR transceivers $303.99 13% $264.47

CDP2DVIMM2MB

6.6 ft. / 2 m USB C to DVI cable and adapter in one - 
1920 x 1200 DVI cable - Black 6.6 foot / 2 meter USB 
C to DVI adapter cable matches your black USBC 
Ultrabook or laptop - USB Type C to DVI cable works 
with Thunderbolt 3 $46.99 13% $40.88



CDP2HDMM2MB

Eliminate clutter by connecting your USB Type-C 
computer directly to an HDMI display without 
additional adapters - Works with the MacBook, 
Chromebook Pixel and other USB C computers - USB Type 
C to HDMI cable - USB-C to HDMI monitor - USB C to 
HDMI $47.99 13% $41.75

SFF86448PLT2

Convert two internal SFF-8643 ports into two external 
SFF-8644 ports - Mini SAS Adapter - SFF-8643 to SFF-
8644 - Dual SFF-8643 to Dual SFF-8644 - 12Gbps - with 
Full and Low-Profile Brackets $110.99 13% $96.56

USB2PCARWHS

Charge two tablets simultaneously, in your car - 2 
port USB Car Charger - Tablet Car Charger - Dual Port 
Car Charger - USB Car Charger - Phone Charger for Car 
- Dual-Port USB Car Charger - Charge two tablets at 
once - High Power 24W / 4.8A - White $19.99 13% $17.39

DKT30CHPD

USB-C travel dock w/ 4K 30Hz HDMI video display, 2x 
USB-A 3.0, GbE, 60W PD Pass Through - Portable mini 
dock w/ 10in cable - USB C multiport adapter for USB 
Type-C/Thunderbolt 3 laptops, Ultrabooks, Chromebook, 
tablets, phones - Windows/macOS/Android $122.99 13% $107.00

ST10000SPEXI

Upgrade your server or workstation to 10G networking 
over copper, by adding a 10GBase-T / NBASE-T RJ45 
port - 1-Port 10G Ethernet Network Card - PCI Express 
- 10GbE NIC w/ Intel X550-AT Chip - Multi-speed 
10G/5G/2.5G/1G/100Mbps network adapter card $343.99 13% $299.27

ICUSB23208FD

Convert a USB port into 8 RS232 serial ports in an 
industrial rack-mountable chassis, and daisy chain 
multiple hubs for a scalable solution - 8-Port USB-to-
Serial Adapter Hub - USB to RS232 port adapter with 
FTDI chipset and COM port retention $308.99 13% $268.82



2POSTRACK12

Store your server, network and telecom devices in 
this sturdy steel, open-frame rack - Server rack - 
Network rack - Rack cabinet - 12U open frame rack $142.99 13% $124.40

2POSTRACK16

Store your server, network and telecom devices in 
this sturdy steel, open-frame rack - Server rack - 
Network rack - Rack cabinet - 16U open frame rack $160.99 13% $140.06

RK619WALLV

Mount server, network or telecommunications devices 
vertically with this 6U wall mount bracket - 6U wall 
mount rack - Wall-mount rack - Wallmount rack - 
Vertical wall mount bracket - Low profile  wall mount 
rack - Low profile 6U rack mount bracket $126.99 13% $110.48

WALLSHELF4U

Mount your server, network and telecom devices to the 
wall, while storing your non-rackmountable equipment 
on the built-in shelf - Wall-mount rack - Wall rack - 
Server Rack with wall mount shelf - Network rack - 
Wall-mount rack - Server rack shelf $125.99 13% $109.61

WALLSHELF8U

Mount your server, network and telecom devices to the 
wall, while storing your non-rackmountable equipment 
on the built-in shelf - 8U Wall-mount rack - Wall 
rack - Server Rack with wall mount shelf - Network 
rack - Wall-mount rack - Server rack shelf $160.99 13% $140.06

PEX10000SRI

Get high performance connectivity over multi-mode 
fiber, by upgrading your server or workstation with a 
10GBase-SR port - Fiber optic NIC includes installed 
MM SFP+ - Works with computers with PCI Express such 
as Dell Inspiron or HP Pavilion $437.99 13% $381.05

CMVER40UD

Eliminate cable stress in your rack while making 
equipment easier to access, with this 6 ft. vertical 
cable management panel that splits into two 3 ft. 
sections - 40U cable management panel - Vertical 
cable organizer - 6 foot D-Ring Cable Panel $119.99 13% $104.39



CMVER20UD

Eliminate cable stress in your rack while making 
equipment easier to access, with this 3 ft vertical 
cable management panel - 20U rackmountable cable 
manager - 3 ft. certical cable organizer - Cable 
management panel - 3 foot D-Ring cable panel $76.99 13% $66.98

CMVER20UF

Eliminate cable stress in your rack while making 
equipment easier to access, with this 3 ft. vertical 
cable management panel - 20U Rack-Mount Cable Raceway 
- Rackmount cable manager - Vertical cable organizer - 
Cable management panel - Finger ducts $83.99 13% $73.07

CMVER40UF

Eliminate cable stress in your rack while making 
equipment easier to access, with this 6 ft. vertical 
cable management panel that splits into two 3 ft. 
sections - 40U cable management panel - Rackmount 
cable manager - Cable organizer - Finger ducts $156.99 13% $136.58

STDHVHDBT

Connect your laptop to a remote display over standard 
CAT5 or CAT6 cabling, and easily swap between HDMI, 
DP or VGA video sources - HDBaseT Extender - 
Resolutions up to 4K - HDMI over CAT5 or CAT6 - HDMI 
VGA DisplayPort to HDMI over CAT6 or CAT5 $601.99 13% $523.73

USB2AC2M

Connect USB Type C devices to a computer, over longer 
distances - USB-IF Certified - 6ft USB C to USB A 
Cable - 6 ft USB 2.0 Type C to A Cable - 2m USB-C 
Charging Cable - 6feet USB 2.0 C to A Cable for 
mobile devices such as Nokia N1, Nexus 6P/ 5X etc $18.99 13% $16.52

ST124HDBT

Distribute your HDMI source to three remote displays 
over standard CAT5 CAT6 or CAT7 cable - HDMI splitter 
- 4K digital signage distribution - HDMI extender - 
HDBaseT extender - 1x3 HDMI extender - Mountable HDMI 
over CAT6 extender - HDBaseT splitter $1,135.99 13% $988.31



453154B21ST

HPE 453154-B21 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP Copper 
Transceiver - 100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $65.99 13% $57.41

455883B21ST

HPE 455883-B21 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $237.99 13% $207.05

HB30C4AB

Turn a laptops USB Type-C port into four USB Type-A 
ports (5Gbps) using this bus-powered hub - 4 Port USB 
Hub - USB C to USB Hub- USB Port Expander - USB-C to 
Multiple USB - USB C to USB Adapter - USB Powered Hub 
- USB Type C Hub - USB Multiport Hub $48.99 13% $42.62

HB30C3A1GEA

Turn a USB C port on your laptop into 3x USB A ports 
(5Gbps) and 1x GbE port - USB-C to USB Adapter - 
White - USB Hub w/ Gigabit Ehternet - USB 3 Hub - USB 
Port Hub - USB Type C Hub - USB C Multiport Adapter - 
Port Expander - USB Type-C to Ethernet $61.99 13% $53.93

RK8OD

Store your lightweight rack-mountable equipment in 
this 2-post rack - 2-post open frame rack - 2 post 
server rack - 8U 2 post open frame rack - Rack 
cabinet - Desk top rail rack - Open frame server rack 
- Desktop 2-post rack - Desktop server rack $59.99 13% $52.19

ST4200MINI2

Add four USB 2.0 ports to your computer using this 
cost-effective compact USB hub - 4 Port USB Hub with 
Built-in Cable - 4 Port Portable USB 2.0 Hub - Bus-
Powered Compact Mini USB Hub - Easily add four USB 
ports to your laptop or desktop - Universal $14.99 13% $13.04



TBLT3MM1MA

Transfer files in seconds with a Thunderbolt 3 cable 
that supports 40Gbps - 1m Thunderbolt 3 Cable - 3ft 
Thunderbolt 3 USB C Cable - 3 TB3 Cable - 3 ft 
Thunderbolt 3 to Thunderbolt 3 Cable - Thunderbolt 3 
Type C Cable $110.99 13% $96.56

TBLT3MM2MA

Transfer files in seconds with a Thunderbolt 3 cable 
that supports 40Gbps - 2m Thunderbolt 3 Cable - 6ft 
Thunderbolt 3 USB C Cable - 6ft TB3 Cable - 6 ft 
Thunderbolt 3 to Thunderbolt 3 Cable - Thunderbolt 3 
Type C Cable $119.99 13% $104.39

SFP10GLRSTTA

Cisco SFP-10G-LR-S Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10 
Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm - Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) 
- LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $332.99 13% $289.70

GLCTSTTAA

Cisco GLC-T Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1 Gbps - 1GbE 
Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP Copper Transceiver - 
100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $69.99 13% $60.89

SFP10GSRSTTA

Cisco SFP-10G-SR-S Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10 
Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm - Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $243.99 13% $212.27

3CSFP91ST

HPE 3CSFP91 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1Gbps - 1GbE 
Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm Multi Mode 
(MMF) Transceiver - 550m (1804ft) - LC Connector DDM - 
Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $63.99 13% $55.67

AJ716BST

HPE AJ716B Compatible SFP+ - 8G Fiber Channel SW 
8Gbps - 8GbE Module - 8GE Gigiabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $113.99 13% $99.17



AJ717AST

HPE AJ717A Compatible SFP+ - 8G Fiber Channel WW 
8Gbps - 8GbE Module - 8GE Gigiabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $646.99 13% $562.88

EXSFP10GELRS

Juniper EX-SFP-10GE-LR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $352.99 13% $307.10

EXSFP10GESRS

Juniper EX-SFP-10GE-SR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $253.99 13% $220.97

EXSFP1GELXST

Juniper EX-SFP-1GE-LX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $75.99 13% $66.11

EXSFP1GESXST

Juniper EX-SFP-1GE-SX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

EXSFP1GETST

Juniper EX-SFP-1GE-T Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  
Copper Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $70.99 13% $61.76

GLCEXSMDST

Cisco GLC-EX-SMD Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-EX 1 Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm - 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 40km (24.8mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $185.99 13% $161.81



GLCLHSMDSTTA

Cisco GLC-LH-SMD Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX/LH 1 
Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm - 
Single Mode (SMF)/Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $75.99 13% $66.11

GLCLXSMRGDST

Cisco GLC-LX-SM-RGD Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 1 
Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm - 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $78.99 13% $68.72

GLCSXMMDST

Cisco GLC-SX-MMD Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1 Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm - Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 550m (1804ft) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

GLCSXMMDSTT

Cisco GLC-SX-MMD Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1 Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm - Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 550m (1804ft) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

GLCSXMMRGDST

Cisco GLC-SX-MM-RGD Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1 
Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm - 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 550m (1804ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $73.99 13% $64.37

GLCZXSMRGDST

Cisco GLC-ZX-SM-RGD Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-ZX 1 
Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1550nm - 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 70km (43.5mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $245.99 13% $214.01

JD089BST

HPE JD089B Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 1GbE 
Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP Copper Transceiver - 
100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-Swappable & MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $68.99 13% $60.02



JD094BST

HPE JD094B Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $335.99 13% $292.31

JD118BST

HPE JD118B Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1Gbps - 1GbE 
Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm Multi Mode 
(MMF) Transceiver - 550m (1804ft) - LC Connector DDM - 
Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $67.99 13% $59.15

JD119BST

HPE JD119B Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 1Gbps - 1GbE 
Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm Single Mode 
(SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - 
Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $72.99 13% $63.50

MASFP10GBLR

Cisco Meraki MA-SFP-10GB-LR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-
LR 10 Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet 
SFP+ 1310nm - Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $335.99 13% $292.31

MASFP10GBSR

Cisco Meraki MA-SFP-10GB-SR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-
SR 10 Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet 
SFP+ 850nm - Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m 
(984ft) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $240.99 13% $209.66

MASFP1GBLX10

Cisco Meraki MA-SFP-1GB-LX10 Compatible SFP - 
1000BASE-LX 1 Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit 
Ethernet SFP 1310nm - Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 
10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $71.99 13% $62.63



MASFP1GBSXST

Cisco Meraki MA-SFP-1GB-SX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-
SX 1 Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 
850nm - Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 550m (1804ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $66.99 13% $58.28

MASFP1GBTXST

Cisco Meraki MA-SFP-1GB-TX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-
T 1 Gbps - 1GbE Module - 10/100/1000 Mbps Copper 
Transceiver - 100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $71.99 13% $62.63

QSFP40GLR4S

Cisco QSFP-40G-LR4-S Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-LR4 
40 Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
1270nm to 1330nm - Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 
10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,721.99 13% $1,498.13

QSFP40GLR4ST

Cisco QSFP-40G-LR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-LR4 40 
Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
1270nm to 1330nm - Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 
10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,721.99 13% $1,498.13

QSFP40GSR4ST

Cisco QSFP-40G-SR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 40 
Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
850nm - Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 150m (492ft) - 
MPO Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $450.99 13% $392.36

SFP10GLRSST

Cisco SFP-10G-LR-S Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10 
Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm - Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) 
- LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $336.99 13% $293.18



SFP10GSRSST

Cisco SFP-10G-SR-S Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10 
Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm - Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $245.99 13% $214.01

SFP10GSRXST

Cisco SFP-10G-SR-X Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10 
Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm - Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $280.99 13% $244.46

PEX2S1050

Add two RS232 serial ports (DB9) to your low or full-
profile computer, through a PCI Express slot - 2-Port 
PCIe Serial Card with 16C1050 UART - RS232 - Dual 
Channel UART supports 16C1050 devices - 2-port PCIe 
RS232 serial card / PCI serial adapter $68.99 13% $60.02

USB433ACD1X1

Add reliable wireless connectivity to your laptop or 
desktop computer, compatible with both 2.4GHz and 
5GHz networks - USB WiFi Adapter - AC600 - Dual-Band 
Nano USB Wireless Network Adapter - 1T1R 802.11ac Wi-
Fi Adapter - USB 2.0 Nano Wireless $32.99 13% $28.70

SFP1GELXST

Juniper SFP-1GE-LX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $74.99 13% $65.24

SDOCKU313E

Dock and access your SATA SSD / HDD through high-
performance USB 3.1 (10Gbps) or eSATA - Single-Bay 
Docking Station - Supports SATA I, II, III (up to 6 
Gbps) - Top-loading design w/ eject button - USB-A 
and USB-C cables included - Backward compatible $101.99 13% $88.73



HDBOOST4K

Use this repeater to amplify your 4K HDMI signal and 
extend it 30 ft. using a standard HDMI cable - Works 
with HDMI sources like MacBook / Lenovo x1 Carbon - 
HDMI 4K amplifier - HDMI 2.0 repeater - HDMI booster - 
HDMI amplifier / HDMI signal booster $91.99 13% $80.03

HKLP100

Organize the cables in your server rack or cabinet by 
bundling them together using this cut-to-size hook-
and-loop tape - Easy cable management - Hook and loop 
tape - Hook and loop cable tie - hook and loop roll - 
hook and loop cable wrap - Reusable $44.99 13% $39.14

HKLP25

Organize the cables in your server rack or cabinet by 
bundling them together using this cut-to-size hook-
and-loop tape - Easy cable management - Hook and loop 
tape - Hook and loop cable tie - hook and loop roll - 
hook and loop cable wrap - Reusable $12.99 13% $11.30

HKLP50

Organize the cables in your server rack or cabinet by 
bundling them together using this cut-to-size hook-
and-loop tape - Easy cable management - Hook and loop 
tape - Hook and loop cable tie - hook and loop roll - 
hook and loop cable wrap - Reusable $21.99 13% $19.13

USB2001EXTV

USB extender kit connects 1x USB 2.0 device up to 
165ft/50m over CAT5e/CAT6 ethernet cable 480Mbps - 
Metal housing - Incls 24in USB cable - 10W power 
adapter (remote receiver) supplies up to 0.5A to 
device - USB bus powered (local) - OS independent $159.99 13% $139.19

CDP2HD4K60SA

Use this unique adapter to prevent your USB Type-C 
computer from entering power save mode during 
presentations - USB C to HDMI adapter - USB Type C to 
HDMI adapter - USB C to HDMI 4K - USB C Adapter - USB-
C to HDMI $39.99 13% $34.79



CDP2VGASA

Use this unique adapter to prevent a USB Type-C 
computer from entering power save mode during 
presentations - Resolutions up to 1920x1200 - USB-C 
to VGA converter - USB Type C to VGA adapter - USB 
Type C adapter - USB C adapter - Connect laptop to TV $43.99 13% $38.27

CMDPHD2HD

Connect a USB Type C, HDMI or Mini DisplayPort laptop 
to an HDMI display or projector - 2m USB-C to HDMI 
Cable Adapter - Mini DisplayPort to HDMI Adapter - 
6ft Laptop 3 in 1 Video Cable - USB C MDP HDMI to 
HDMI Cable - HDMI, USB-C or Mini DP to HDMI $125.99 13% $109.61

CDP2DP

USB-C to DisplayPort adapter; 8K 30Hz (7680x4320) and 
4K/1080p - DP 1.4 32.4Gbps/HBR2/DSC/DP Alt Mode/7.1 
Audio/HDCP 2.2/1.4 - For USB Type-C/Thunderbolt 3 
devices - Tested 8K monitor performance - 
Driverless/OS independent - Portable video converter $34.99 13% $30.44

STSMAT

Increase your comfort and prevent fatigue while 
standing at your desk, with this ergonomically 
designed floor mat - Anti-Fatigue Mat for standing 
desks and ergonomic workstations - 20 x 30 (508 x 762 
mm) - Durable Premium Polyurethane Standing Pad $113.99 13% $99.17

SV231DPDDUA2

Access two dual-monitor computers and two shared USB 
peripherals from a single workstation - 2 port 
DisplayPort KVM - 2 port dual monitor KVM switch - 
Display port KVM - Displayport 1.2 KVM - Dual monitor 
DisplayPort KVM - 2 monitor KVM switch - 4K60 $333.99 13% $290.57

PDU08C13H

Add eight C13 power outlets to your server rack with 
this power distribution unit - Server rack PDU - 
Power distribution unit - Rack mount power strip - 
rack power strip - Rack power - PDU C13 - PDU power - 
PDU power distribution unit - C13 DPU $91.99 13% $80.03



MSTCDP122HD

USB Type-C dual-monitor adapter can drive 2x 4K 30Hz 
or 2x 1080p 60Hz HDMI monitors - DP 1.2/HBR2/MST Hub - 
Thunderbolt 3 compatible - 1ft cable - 2-port video 
splitter works w/ Dell/Lenovo/Surface/HP monitors - 
Driverless setup Windows $99.99 13% $86.99

HB30C4ABW

4-Port USB-C hub - USB Type-C host laptop to 4x USB-A 
- SuperSpeed 5Gbps (USB 3.1/3.2 Gen 1) - Portable bus 
powered USB C to USB A adapter hub (shared up to 15W) 
- OS independent - USB 3.0 hub with compact white 
housing - Supports USB 2.0/1.1 devices $48.99 13% $42.62

HB30C4AFPD

USB 3.0 hub - USB Type-C host to 4x USB-A - 4-Port 
USB C Hub with Power Delivery 2.0 (up to 60W) pass-
through when used w/ USB-C laptop power adapter (7.4W 
reserved for usb hub) - SuperSpeed 5Gbps (USB 3.1/3.2 
Gen 1) - OS independent - 2 yr warranty $63.99 13% $55.67

CDP2DPW

Connect your USB Type-C device (such as a 2018 iPad 
Pro) to a DisplayPort monitor or screen - USB-C to 
DisplayPort Adapter - USB Type-C to Video Converter - 
USB Type-C to DP Video Adapter - USB Type-C to DP 
Video Converter - USB Type C to DP $36.99 13% $32.18

CDP2VGAUCPW

USB-C (DP 1.2 Alt Mode HBR2) to VGA video display 
adapter w/ 60W Power Delivery pass-through 
charging;2048x1280/1920x1200/1080p @ 60Hz;EDID/DDC - 
Thunderbolt 3 Compatible - Portable USB Type-C 
Monitor/Projector Converter - Driverless OS 
independent $45.99 13% $40.01

DKT30CHPDW

USB-C travel dock w/ 4K 30Hz HDMI video display, 2x 
USB-A 3.0, GbE, 60W PD Pass Through - Portable mini 
dock w/ 10in cable - USB C multiport adapter for USB 
Type-C/Thunderbolt 3 laptops, Ultrabooks, Chromebook, 
tablets, phones - Windows/macOS/Android $114.99 13% $100.04



HB30C3AGEPD

Portable 3 Port USB-C hub with 3x USB Type-A and 
Gigabit Ethernet RJ45 port - Power Delivery up to 60W 
pass-through laptop charging; 7.4W reserved for 
adapter hub - SuperSpeed USB 3.0 5Gbps (USB 3.2/3.1 
Gen 1) - 5.9in attached cable - OS independent $76.99 13% $66.98

US1GC303APD

Connect to a GbE network and add 3 USB-A ports and 
Power Delivery charging through your laptops USB-C 
port - USB C Ethernet Adapter - USB C to LAN Adapter - 
Ideal for MacBook Pro, Dell XPS 13   other USB-C 
laptops - USB Type C Network Adapter + Hub $75.99 13% $66.11

US1GC30PD

USB C to Gigabit Ethernet Adapter to connect to a 
wired LAN w/RJ45 from USB Type-C/Thunderbolt 3 device 
- USB C Network Adapter w/ Power Delivery 2.0 
passthrough Charging - For Apple MacBook 
Pro/Microsoft Surface/HP EliteBook - Link LED - 2Yr 
warr $65.99 13% $57.41

USB2AC50CM

Connect your USB Type-C devices to your computer, 
with reduced clutter - 0.5m USB C Charger Cable - 
50cm USB 2.0 Type C to Type A Cable - 20inch USB A to 
C Cable - USB-C Charging Cable - USB Type C Charging 
Cable - USB A to Type C $13.99 13% $12.17

USB2CB2M

Connect USB 2.0 USB-B devices to your USB-C or 
Thunderbolt 3 computer - 6ft USB Type C Printer Cable 
- 6 ft USB 2.0 Type-C to Type-B Cable - 6inch USB C 
to USB B Cable - USB C Printer Cable $26.99 13% $23.48

USB2CC50CM

Charge your USB 2.0 USB-C devices, with reduced 
clutter - 0.5m USB C Charger Cable - 50cm USB 2.0 
Type-C Cable - 20inch Short USB C Cable - USB Type C 
Cable - USB C Charging Cable - USB C to C Cable $14.99 13% $13.04



USB2CUB2M

Charge and sync your USB 2.0 Micro-B devices from a 
USB-C host, over longer distances - 6 ft USB C to 
Micro USB Charge Cable M/M - 6ft USB 2.0 Type C to 
Micro B Cable - 6feet USB-C to Mico-B - USB C 
Charging Cable - USB Type C Micro USB Cable $15.99 13% $13.91

USB315CC2M

Charge, sync and power your USB Type C devices - USB-
IF Certified - USB 3.0 also known as USB 3.1 Gen 1 - 
USB 3.0 Type C Cable - USB 3.1 5Gbps - USB 3 Cable - 
USB 3.1 Cable - USB-C to USB C Cable - USB Cord - 
Supports data transfer rates up to 5Gbps $28.99 13% $25.22

USB31C5C1M

Power your USB-C devices - Charge your USB Type-C 
laptop from a docking station - USB-IF Certified - 3 
ft USB 3.1 Type C Cable - 1m USB Type C Cable - USB 
3.1 Gen 2 - 3feet USB to USB Cable - USB 3.1 Cable - 
USB C to USB C Cable - USB 3.1 10Gbps $37.99 13% $33.05

USB31CUB50CM

Connect USB Micro-B devices to your USB Type C host 
with reduced clutter - 0.5m USB 3.1 Type C to Micro 
USB Type B Cable - 50cm Micro USB 3.1 to USB-C - 
20inch USB C to Micro USB Cable - USB C to Micro B 
USB Cable $14.99 13% $13.04

ARMTBLTIW

Securely mount your 9in to 11in iPad or Android 
tablet and adjust the position with an articulating 
arm - Desk mount tablet arm with locking security 
clamp and white finish - Tilts, swivels and rotates - 
Steel tablet holder - Tablet clamp mount - White $156.99 13% $136.58

USB2AC4M

Connect USB Type-C devices to a computer over longer 
distances - USB-IF Certified - 4m USB Type C to USB 
Type A Cable - 13ft USB C Charging Cable - 13feet USB 
A to C Cable - USB 2.0 Type C to A Cable - 4 meter 
USB-C Charger Cable - 2-year Warranty $32.99 13% $28.70



USB2C5C4M

Power USB-C devices over longer distances - Fast 
charge USB C mobile devices from a USB-C laptop or 
wall charger - USB-IF Certified - 4m USB 2.0 Type C 
Cable - 13ft USB C Cable - 13 ft USB Type C Cable - 
13feet C to C Cable with PD - USB C Charger Cable $25.99 13% $22.61

USB56KEMH2

USB 2.0 fax modem adds data, voice   fax support to 
computer/laptop; For faxing POS   rural internet  - 
Hardware based dial-up adapter/dongle - External 56K 
Modem /Data Fax Voice /USB Type A /RJ11 Telephone 
Jack/56 Kbps Down Data /14.4 Kbps Fax V.92 $64.99 13% $56.54

HB30C1A1CPD

Convert your USB 3.0 laptop docking station to 
connect to a USB-C laptop - Power   charge your 
laptop - USB C Adapter / USB-A to USB-C Adapter / USB 
to USB-C Converter / USB to USB C Adapter for Laptop 
Docking Station / 2 port USB-C Hub / USB 3.0 Hub $32.99 13% $28.70

N6PATCH1BL

1ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH1GR

1ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH20BL

20ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17



N6PATCH20GN

20ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

N6PATCH2GN

2ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH4BL

4ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH4GN

4ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH5YL

5ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH6BL

6ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH6GN

6ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH6INBL

6in Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 inch - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH6WH

6ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH8GN

8ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

PEX16S550LP

Add 16 RS232 serial ports (DB9) to your low or full-
profile computer, through a PCI Express slot - 16-
Port PCI Express Serial Card - Low-Profile - High-
speed PCIe serial card with 16 DB9 RS232 Ports (up to 
921.6 Kbps) - Multiport serial adapter card $362.99 13% $315.80

ST121WHDS

Wirelessly extend your HDMI video signal to a remote 
display - Wireless HDMI - HDMI wireless - Wireless 
Extender - Wireless HDMI cable - Wireless HDMI 
adapter - Wireless HDMI transmitter and receiver - 
WiFi HDMI - Wireless video - Wireless 1080p HD $278.99 13% $242.72



BOX4CABLE

Eliminate clutter at your table or podium by 
organizing and storing cables in this conference 
table cable management boConference room cable 
managementConference room AVConference table 
connectivity boConference table cable bo $115.99 13% $100.91

CMLB10

Route your cables on these horizontal cable managers 
to reduce cable tension in your rack - Rack 
horizontal cable management - Network cable 
management - Horizontal cable management - Horizontal 
cable manager - Cable lacing strip $59.99 13% $52.19

CMLB102

Route your cables on these horizontal cable managers 
to reduce cable tension in your rack - Rack 
horizontal cable management - Network cable 
management - Horizontal cable management - Horizontal 
cable manager - Cable lacing strip $71.99 13% $62.63

CMLB104

Route your cables on these horizontal cable managers 
to reduce cable tension in your rack - Rack 
horizontal cable management - Network cable 
management - Horizontal cable management - Horizontal 
cable manager - Cable lacing strip $77.99 13% $67.85

DKT30CHD

Portable 4-in-1 USB C multiport adapter USB bus-
powered - 4K 30Hz HDMI video/Gigabit Ethernet/1x USB-
A 1x USB-C USB 3.0 5Gbps - USB-C mini dock for USB 
Type-C and Thunderbolt 3 devices - Auto driver 
install - Windows/macOS/Chrome OS/iPadOS/Android $104.99 13% $91.34

HB30A3A1CFB

USB Bus Powered 4 port USB 3.0 hub - USB Type-A 
laptop host to 3x USB-A / 1x USB-C with SuperSpeed 
5Gbps (3.1 Gen 1/3.2 Gen 1) - Shared power up to 4.5W 
- Driverless setup,OS independent - Compact housing - 
Compatible w/USB 2.0/1.1 - 2 yr warranty $49.99 13% $43.49

HB30A3A1CSFS

4 Port USB 3.0 hub - USB-A host to 3x USB Type-A + 1x 
USB-C - SuperSpeed 5Gbps (USB 3.1/3.2 Gen 1) - USB 
Bus or Self Powered portable/desktop USB hub - Charge 
up to 2.4A (12W) on any port 20W max. with incl. 5V 
4A power adapter - OS Independent $66.99 13% $58.28



N6PATCH12YL

12ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 12 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH14BL

14ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 14 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH1YL

1ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH20YL

20ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

N6PATCH2BK

2ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH2BL

2ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95



N6PATCH2YL

2ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH30YL

30ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 30 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $14.99 13% $13.04

N6PATCH6BK

6ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH6YL

6ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH8BK

8ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH8BL

8ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH8YL

8ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH9YL

9ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 9 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH6INYL

6in Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 inch - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

ARMTBLTDT

Adjustable tablet stand for 4.7in to 12.9in tablets, 
such as your iPad Pro - Universal tablet mount with 
stable base rests securely on your desk - Smaller 
base is also included for wall mounting - Tablet 
mount stand pivots   rotates $37.99 13% $33.05

CABSCRWM520

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality cabinet mounting screws and rack 
nuts - Server rack nuts - M5 standard screw - M5 nuts 
- M5 mounting screws - Hard to find screws - M5 Cage 
nuts and screws - M5 mounting screws $25.99 13% $22.61

CABSCRWM620

Install your rack-mountable hardware securely with 
these high quality cabinet mounting screws and rack 
nuts - Server rack nuts - M6 standard screw - M6 nuts 
- M6 mounting screws - Hard to find screws - M6 Cage 
nuts and screws - M6 mounting screws $27.99 13% $24.35



IES101GP2SFW

Industrial Gigabit PoE+ switch - 8x RJ45 + 2x MSA SFP 
slots +75C to -40C - Max 30W per PoE port - IP-30 
housing - MTBF 500k hrs - Vibration/shock/free fall 
rated - 6kV ESD - Full layer/L2 managed - DIN/wall 
mount incl - Terminal block or AC adapter $533.99 13% $464.57

IES81GPOEW

Industrial 8 port Gigabit PoE switch Up to 30W per 4 
Power over Ethernet ports +75C to -40C temp 
10/100/1000 Mbps network auto IP-30 housing MTBF 
500000+hrs - Vibration/shock/free fall rated - 6kV 
ESD Full layer/L2 managed DIN/wall mounting 2 yr warr $342.99 13% $298.40

USB315CB2M

Connect USB 3.0 USB-B devices to your USB-C or 
Thunderbolt 3 computer - 6ft USB C to USB B Printer 
Cable - 6 ft USB B Cable - 6feet USB C to USB B Cable 
- 2 m USB C Printer Cable - 2 meter USB Type C to USB 
Type B - USB 3.0 Type C to B $21.99 13% $19.13

CABSHELF1U10

1U 19in server rack cabinet shelf 10in deep - EIA/ECA-
310 Cantilever tray w/universal fit in Data/Network 
enclosures w/cage nuts & screws for mounting - Heavy-
duty easy to install, durable design w/ SPCC 
commercial cold-rolled steel 44lb weight cap. $37.99 13% $33.05

CABSHELF1U7V

1U 19in vented server rack cabinet shelf/rackmount 
cantilever tray 7in deep - Universal fit in existing 
EIA/ECA-310 data/network racks - w/mounting hardware - 
Heavy-duty - Easy to install - Durable SPCC 
commercial cold-rolled steel 44lb weight cap. $35.99 13% $31.31

HB30C4AFS

4-Port USB-C hub - USB Type-C host to 4x USB-A ports - 
USB 3.0 Hub SuperSpeed 5Gbps (USB 3.1/3.2 Gen 1) - 
USB Bus or Self Powered portable/desktop USB hub - 
Charge up to 2.4A (12W) on any port 20W max. with 
incl. 5V 4A power adapter - OS Independent $57.99 13% $50.45



SVA12DN4NEUA

Replace your lost or failed power adapter - Worls 
with a range of devices that require 12 volt and 6.5 
amps or less of power and an 4-pin DIN barrel 
connector - AC power adapter - 12V power supply - 12 
volt power - 12V 6.5A power supply - DIN barrel $60.99 13% $53.06

SVA12M2NEUA

Replace your lost or failed power adapter - Worls 
with a range of devices that require 12 volt and 2 
amps or less of power and an M barrel connector - AC 
adapter - Power adapter - 12V power supply - 12 volt 
power - 12V 2A power supply - M barrel $22.99 13% $20.00

SVA12M5NA

Replace your lost or failed power adapter - Worls 
with a range of devices that require 12 volt and 5 
amps or less of power and an M barrel connector - AC 
adapter - Power adapter - 12V power supply - 12 volt 
power - 12V 5A power supply - M barrel $75.99 13% $66.11

SVA5H2NEUA

Replace your lost or failed power adapter - Worls 
with a range of devices that require 5 volt and 2 
amps or less of power and an H type barrel connector - 
AC power adapter - 5V power supply - 5 volt power - 
5V 2A power supply - H barrel jack $21.99 13% $19.13

SVA5M4NEUA

Replace your lost or failed power adapter - Worls 
with a range of devices that require 5 volt and 3 
amps or less of power and an M barrel connector - AC 
adapter - Power adapter - 5V power supply - 5 volt 
power - 5V 4A power supply - A barrel $23.99 13% $20.87

SVA5N3NEUA

Replace your lost or failed power adapter - Worls 
with a range of devices that require 5 volt and 3 
amps or less of power and an N barrel connector - AC 
adapter - Power adapter - 5V power supply - 5 volt 
power - 5V 3A power supply - N barrel $22.99 13% $20.00



CABSCRWS1032

Mount server, telecom and A/V equipment with these 
high quality rack mount screws - Rack mounting screws 
- Rack mount hardware - 10 32 screws - Cabinet 
mounting screws - 10 32 mounting screws - 10 32 
thread - Rackmount chassis - Rack mount Equipment $30.99 13% $26.96

CABSHELF116V

1U 19in vented server rack cabinet shelf/rackmount 
cantilever tray 16in deep - Universal fit in existing 
EIA/ECA-310 data/network racks - w/mounting hardware - 
Heavy-duty - Easy to install - Durable SPCC 
commercial cold-rolled steel 44lb weight cap. $59.99 13% $52.19

CABSHELFV1U

1U 19in vented server rack cabinet shelf/rackmount 
cantilever tray 10in deep - Universal fit in existing 
EIA/ECA-310 data/network racks - w/mounting hardware - 
Heavy-duty - Easy to install - Durable SPCC 
commercial cold-rolled steel 44lb weight cap. $37.99 13% $33.05

CLPSCRW1032

Mount server networking and A/V equipment with these 
high quality 10 32 clip nuts and screws - Slide-on 
cage nuts - Rack mount hardware - 10 32 screws - 10 
32 nuts - Mounting screws - Network rack screws - 
Cabinet mounting screws - Rack clip nuts $53.99 13% $46.97

N6PATCH14BK

14ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 14 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH14YL

14ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 14 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69



N6PATCH1BK

1ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH20BK

20ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

N6PATCH4BK

4ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH6INBK

6in Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 inch - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH6INGR

6in Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 inch - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH9BL

9ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 9 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



450FBLCLC1

Connect 40GBase-SR4, 100GBase-SR10, SFP and QSFP 
transceivers in 40 and 100 Gigabit networks - Aqua 
OM4 Duplex Multimode Fiber - OM4 Fiber - 1m LC to LC 
Fiber Patch Cable - MM Fiber Optic Cable - Multimode 
Duplex Fiber Optic Cable - LC Fiber Cable $29.99 13% $26.09

C6ASPAT4GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $14.99 13% $13.04

C6ASPAT5GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $15.99 13% $13.91

N6PATCH30BK

30ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 30 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $14.99 13% $13.04

N6PATCH30BL

30ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 30 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $14.99 13% $13.04

PEX10GSFP4I

Quad port SFP+ network card for MSA compliant SFP+ 
/DAC - 10 Gigabit Ethernet Card Intel XL710-BM2 10GbE 
converged network adapter - MMF   SMF Fiber - PCIe 
3.0 x8 Interface   PXE Boot, 9K Jumbo Frame, VLAN, 
Link Aggregation Full profile - iSCSI   DCB $468.99 13% $408.02



CDPVGDVHDBP

3-IN-1 USB C Adapter: USB C to VGA Adapter USB C to 
DVI Adapter or USB-C to HDMI Adapter - 4K USB-C 
multiport adapter - Portable USB-C dongle - USB C 
display adapter connects your laptop to any display - 
Thunderbolt 3 USB C video adapter $71.99 13% $62.63

N6PATCH125BL

125ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 125 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $52.99 13% $46.10

N6PATCH125GN

125ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 125 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $52.99 13% $46.10

N6PATCH125GR

125ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 125 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $52.99 13% $46.10

N6PATCH125OR

125ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE 125 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $52.99 13% $46.10

N6PATCH125PL

125ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE 125 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $52.99 13% $46.10



N6PATCH125RD

125ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 125 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $52.99 13% $46.10

N6PATCH125WH

125ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 125 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $52.99 13% $46.10

N6PATCH12BL

12ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 12 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH12GR

12ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 12 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH12OR

12ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 12 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH12PL

12ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 12 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69



N6PATCH12WH

12ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 12 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH14GR

14ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 14 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH14OR

14ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 14 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH14PL

14ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 14 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH14WH

14ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 14 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH150BL

150ft Blue CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 150 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $61.99 13% $53.93



N6PATCH150GN

150ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 150 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $61.99 13% $53.93

N6PATCH150GR

150ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 150 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $61.99 13% $53.93

N6PATCH150OR

150ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE 150 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $61.99 13% $53.93

N6PATCH150PL

150ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE 150 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $61.99 13% $53.93

N6PATCH150RD

150ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 150 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $61.99 13% $53.93

N6PATCH150WH

150ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 150 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $61.99 13% $53.93



N6PATCH150YL

150ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE 150 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $61.99 13% $53.93

N6PATCH1GN

1ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH1OR

1ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH1PL

1ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH1WH

1ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH20GR

20ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17



N6PATCH2GR

2ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH2OR

2ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH2WH

2ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH30GR

30ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 30 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $14.99 13% $13.04

N6PATCH30OR

30ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 30 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $14.99 13% $13.04

N6PATCH4OR

4ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH4PL

4ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH4YL

4ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH5OR

5ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH5RD

5ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH5WH

5ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH6GR

6ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH6OR

6ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH6RD

6ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH8GR

8ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH8PL

8ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH8RD

8ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH8WH

8ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH9BK

9ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 9 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH9GN

9ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 9 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH9GR

9ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 9 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH9OR

9ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 9 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

USB315AC1M

Connect your USB Type-C devices to a computer - 3ft 
USB A to USB C Cable - 3 ft USB Type A to USB Type C 
Cable -  USB-C to USB - 3feet USB to USB 3.0 Type C 
Cable - 1m USB Cable - USB Cable Male to Male - USB A 
to C Cable - USB C Cable Male to Male $15.99 13% $13.91

USBAUB50CMLA

Charge newer phones and tablets efficiently, with up 
to 2.4 amps of power - 0.5m Left Angle Micro USB 
Cable / USB to Micro USB / 50cm USB Charge Cable / 
Short USB Cable / Compatible with most phones, 
tablets /Samsung Galaxy S7 / Google Nexus, more $7.99 13% $6.95



USBAUB50CMRA

Charge newer phones and tablets efficiently, with up 
to 2.4 amps of power - 0.5m Right Angle Micro USB 
Cable / USB to Micro USB / 50cm USB Charge Cable / 
Short USB Cable / Compatible with most phones, 
tablets /Samsung Galaxy S7 / Google Nexus, more $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH6INGN

6in Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 inch - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH6INOR

6in Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 inch - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH6INWH

6in White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 inch - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

C6ASPAT25GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $40.99 13% $35.66

C6ASPAT10AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $18.99 13% $16.52



C6ASPAT12AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $19.99 13% $17.39

C6ASPAT12BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $19.99 13% $17.39

C6ASPAT12BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $19.99 13% $17.39

C6ASPAT12GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $19.99 13% $17.39

C6ASPAT14AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $20.99 13% $18.26

C6ASPAT15AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $26.99 13% $23.48



C6ASPAT15BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $26.99 13% $23.48

C6ASPAT15BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $26.99 13% $23.48

C6ASPAT15GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $26.99 13% $23.48

C6ASPAT1AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $11.99 13% $10.43

C6ASPAT20AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $32.99 13% $28.70

C6ASPAT20BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $32.99 13% $28.70



C6ASPAT20BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $32.99 13% $28.70

C6ASPAT20GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $32.99 13% $28.70

C6ASPAT25AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $40.99 13% $35.66

C6ASPAT2AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $12.99 13% $11.30

C6ASPAT2BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $12.99 13% $11.30

C6ASPAT2BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $12.99 13% $11.30



C6ASPAT2GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $12.99 13% $11.30

C6ASPAT30AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $47.99 13% $41.75

C6ASPAT30BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $47.99 13% $41.75

C6ASPAT30BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $47.99 13% $41.75

C6ASPAT30GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $47.99 13% $41.75

C6ASPAT35AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $58.99 13% $51.32



C6ASPAT35BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $58.99 13% $51.32

C6ASPAT35GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $58.99 13% $51.32

C6ASPAT3AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $13.99 13% $12.17

C6ASPAT4AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $14.99 13% $13.04

C6ASPAT4BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $14.99 13% $13.04

C6ASPAT4BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $14.99 13% $13.04



C6ASPAT5AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $15.99 13% $13.91

C6ASPAT5BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $15.99 13% $13.91

C6ASPAT5BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $15.99 13% $13.91

C6ASPAT6AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6ASPAT6BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6ASPAT6BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $16.99 13% $14.78



C6ASPAT6GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6ASPAT6INAQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $10.99 13% $9.56

C6ASPAT6INBK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $10.99 13% $9.56

C6ASPAT6INBL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $10.99 13% $9.56

C6ASPAT6INGR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $10.99 13% $9.56

C6ASPAT7AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $14.99 13% $13.04



C6ASPAT8AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6ASPAT8BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6ASPAT8BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6ASPAT8GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $16.99 13% $14.78

C6ASPAT9AQ

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $17.99 13% $15.65

C6ASPAT9BK

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $17.99 13% $15.65



C6ASPAT9BL

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $17.99 13% $15.65

C6ASPAT9GR

CAT6a Ethernet Cable delivers 10 Gigabit connection 
free of noise & EMI/RFI interference - Tested to 
comply w/ ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 requirements - 26 
AWG stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A)  - 
100W PoE - Snagless Shielded Patch Cord $17.99 13% $15.65

CTKRPR

Cell phone repair kit provides all the necessary 
tools for precision repairs on laptops smartphones 
and tablets - Electronics tool kit - T6 Tor 
screwdriver - Computer repair tool kit - Cell phone 
repair kit - Computer repair kit - iPhone repair kit $34.99 13% $30.44

LTCUB1MGR

USB multi charging cable lets you carry one cable for 
all of your charging needs - Avoid kinks and tangles 
with this braided 3 in 1 charging cable - Charge one 
device at a time - USB to Micro-USB / Lightning / USB-
C - 1m in length - Warranty: 2-Year $35.99 13% $31.31

N6PATCH125BK

125ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 125 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $52.99 13% $46.10

N6PATCH125YL

125ft Yellow CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE 125 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $52.99 13% $46.10



N6PATCH12BK

12ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 12 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH12GN

12ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 12 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH12RD

12ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 12 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH14GN

14ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 14 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PATCH150BK

150ft Black CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 150 ft - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $61.99 13% $53.93

N6PATCH1RD

1ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 1 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95



N6PATCH20OR

20ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

N6PATCH20PL

20ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

N6PATCH20RD

20ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

N6PATCH20WH

20ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 20 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $13.99 13% $12.17

N6PATCH2PL

2ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH2RD

2ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 2 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95



N6PATCH30GN

30ft Green CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 30 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $14.99 13% $13.04

N6PATCH30PL

30ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - 
Fluke tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 30 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $14.99 13% $13.04

N6PATCH30RD

30ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 30 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $14.99 13% $13.04

N6PATCH30WH

30ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 30 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $14.99 13% $13.04

N6PATCH4GR

4ft Gray CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH4RD

4ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH4WH

4ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 4 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH6INPL

6in Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 inch - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH6INRD

6in Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 inch - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PATCH6PL

6ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 6 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH8OR

8ft Orange CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 8 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH9PL

9ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 9 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PATCH9RD

9ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 9 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PATCH9WH

9ft White CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 9 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

RK1233BKM

4 Post 12U 19in server rack cabinet 
w/casters/levelling feet - Mobile/Rolling/Locking 
EIA/ECA-310-E IT/Data/Network Equipment Enclosure - 
Adjustable Depth 2 to 32in - 50 cage nuts/screws   
Hook& loop   1U vented shelf - 995lb stationary cap 
5YR Warr $609.99 13% $530.69

TBLT3MM1MW

Provide 2x the data transfer speed of any other cable 
type and enable full 4K 60Hz video - Power your 
devices - Thunderbolt 3 USB-C Cable - White 
Thunderbolt 3 USB Type C Cable - 1m Thunderbolt Cable 
- Thunderbolt 3 USB-C DisplayPort Cable - 20Gbps $46.99 13% $40.88

USB2AC1MR

Connect your USB Type-C devices to your computer, 
with the cable out of the way - 3 ft Right Angle USB 
Cable - USB Type C - 3ft USB A to USB C Cable - 90 
degree USB Cable - 3feet USB Cable Male to Male - USB 
2.0 Cable - USB-C Cable - Right Angle USB C $16.99 13% $14.78

USB2CB3M

Connect USB 2.0 USB-B devices to your USB-C or 
Thunderbolt 3 computer - 10ft USB B Cable - 10 ft USB 
C to USB B Cable - 10feet USB C Printer Cable - USB 
Type C to Type B Cable - USB B Cable - USB C to B 
Cable - USB C to Printer Cable $26.99 13% $23.48



USB2CUB50CM

Charge and sync your USB 2.0 Micro-B devices from a 
USB-C host, with reduced clutter - 0.5m USB C to 
Micro USB Charge Cable M/M - 50cm USB 2.0 Type C to 
Micro B Cable - USB-C to Mico-B - 20inch USB C 
Charging Cable - USB Type C Micro USB Cable $11.99 13% $10.43

MSTCDP123DP

USB Type-C multi-monitor adapter can drive 2x 4K 30Hz 
or 3x 1080p 60Hz DisplayPort monitors - DP 
1.2/HBR2/MST Hub - Thunderbolt 3 compatible - 1ft 
cable - 3-port video splitter works w/ 
Dell/Lenovo/Surface/HP monitors - Driverless setup 
Windows $147.99 13% $128.75

450FBLCLC2

Connect 40GBase,SR4, 100GBase,SR10, SFP+ and QSFP+ 
transceivers in 40 and 100 Gigabit networks , Aqua 
OM4 Duplex Multimode Fiber , OM4 Fiber , 2m LC to LC 
Fiber Patch Cable , MM Fiber Optic Cable , Multimode 
Duplex Fiber Optic Cable , LC Fiber Cable $32.99 13% $28.70

450FBLCLC5

Connect 40GBase,SR4, 100GBase,SR10, SFP+ and QSFP+ 
transceivers in 40 and 100 Gigabit networks , Aqua 
OM4 Duplex Multimode Fiber , OM4 Fiber , 5m LC to LC 
Fiber Patch Cable , MM Fiber Optic Cable , Multimode 
Duplex Fiber Optic Cable , LC Fiber Cable $46.99 13% $40.88

CMVBMOD

Organize and clean up the appearance of cables 
running from the floor to desktop or tabletop , 
Flexible Cable Management Spine , Adjustable Cable 
Organizer w/ four cable channels , Cable management 
w/ weighted base plate , Cord cover , Cord protector $38.99 13% $33.92

HB30C3A1CFBW

Portable 4 Port USB-C hub - USB Type-C laptop to 3 
USB-A/1 USB-C - SuperSpeed 5Gbps (USB 3.0/USB 3.1/3.2 
Gen 1) - USB bus powered draw up to 15W (3A/5V) total 
shared - OS independent - White USB C to USB A 
adapter hub - Works w/ Thunderbolt 3/USB 2.0 $44.99 13% $39.14



N6PATCH14RD

14ft Red CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 14 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $9.99 13% $8.69

USB31C2SAT3

Connect a 2.5/3.5inch SATA SSD/HDD to your USB-C 
enabled computer w/ this USB 3.1 adapter cable - 
Transfer and backup data from a SATA drive to your 
USB C laptop or PC w/ the fast speed of USB 3.1 
(10Gbps) - USB C to SATA Adapter Cable /SATA USB 
adapter $74.99 13% $65.24

450FBLCLC3

Connect 40GBase-SR4, 100GBase-SR10, SFP+ and QSFP+ 
transceivers in 40 and 100 Gigabit networks - Aqua 
OM4 Duplex Multimode Fiber - OM4 Fiber - 3m LC to LC 
Fiber Patch Cable - MM Fiber Optic Cable - Multimode 
Duplex Fiber Optic Cable - LC Fiber Cable $39.99 13% $34.79

RK9WALM

Secure 9U 19in wall mount network cabinet - 
Adjustable Depth 6-14.6in IT/Data/Network/Switch Rack 
Enclosure - 200lb capacity - EIA/ECA-310-E - 
Locking/Vented mesh design for abundant airflow 
W/Mounting Hardware/Keys/1U shelf/Assembled/ 5Year 
Warranty $277.99 13% $241.85

RK920WALM

Use this wall-mount network cabinet to mount your 
equipment to the wall - 9U wall mount server cabinet - 
Wall mount network rack cabinet - 9U wall mount rack - 
Wall mount server rack cabinet - Server rack 
enclosure - 9U server cabinet $359.99 13% $313.19

RK616WALM

6U 19in wall mount network cabinet enclosure - 14.6in 
deep - 200lb capacity - EIA/ECA-310-E - Locking 
vented IT/Data/Computer/Electronics Equipment/Switch 
Depth Rack - Mesh design - W/mounting 
hardware/Keys/1U vented shelf/Pre-assembled/ 5Yr 
Warranty $233.99 13% $203.57



RK1820WALHM

18U 19 in wall mount network cabinet - Switch depth 
rack enclosure- 180  hinged design - Lockable access 
to front rear   sides w/ 200 lb. weight cap 16in 
mounting depth - Pre-assembled - Includes 50 cage 
nuts/bolts a shelf hook-and-loop   four keys $626.99 13% $545.48

RK2433BKM

4 Post 24U 19in server rack cabinet 
w/casters/levelling feet - Mobile/Rolling/Locking 
EIA/ECA-310-E IT/Data/Network Equipment Enclosure - 
Adjustable Depth 2 to 32in - 100 cage nuts/screws / 
Hook  loop / 1U vented shelf - 995lb stationary cap 
5YR Warr $891.99 13% $776.03

RK2620WALHM

26U 19in wall mount network cabinet - Switch depth 
rack enclosure- 180  hinged design - Lockable access 
to front rear   sides w/ 200 lb. weight cap 16in 
mounting depth - Pre-assembled - Includes 50 cage 
nuts/bolts, a shelf hook-and-loop   four keys $739.99 13% $643.79

RK1833BKM

4 Post 18U 19in server rack cabinet 
w/casters/levelling feet - Mobile/Rolling/Locking 
EIA/ECA-310-E IT/Data/Network Equipment Enclosure - 
Adjustable Depth 2 to 32in - 75 cage nuts/screws   
Hook& loop   1U vented shelf - 995lb stationary cap 
5YR Warr $738.99 13% $642.92

USB2CB50CM

Connect USB 2.0 USB-B devices to your USB-C or 
Thunderbolt 3 computer - 0.5m USB B Cable - 0.5m USB 
C to USB B Cable - 50cm USB C Printer Cable - USB 
Type C to Type B Cable - USB B Cable - USB C to B 
Cable - USB C to Printer Cable $15.99 13% $13.91

RK2537BKM

4Post 25U 19in Server Rack Cabinet 
w/Casters/Rolling/Mobile Network/IT/Data Equipment 
Enclosure EIA/ECA-310-E - Adjustable depth 7-35in - 
3315lb/1500kg stationary capacity - Locking/Vented 
w/keys /M6 cage nuts/screws /10ft hook/loop GND lugs 
5Yr warr $1,097.99 13% $955.25



RK4242BK24

4 Post 42U 19in Server rack cabinet 
w/casters/levelling feet EIA/ECA-310-E - Adjustable 3-
35in/ 3315lb stationary cap.- Locking Vented 
Rolling/Mobile IT/Data/Network Equipment Enclosure w/ 
200xM6 cage nuts/screws/10ft hook/loop tape/GND lugs 
5Yr warr $1,335.99 13% $1,162.31

RK4242BK30

Securely store servers network and telecommunications 
equipment in this 42U server or network cabinet - 42U 
server cabinet - 42U rack cabinet - Server rack 
enclosure - Server rack cabinet - Computer data 
cabinet - Server enclosure - Network enclosure $1,289.99 13% $1,122.29

DKT30CSDHPD

USB-C Multiport Adapter to 4K HDMI, GbE, 2 USB-A Hub, 
SD/SDXC/SDHC - 60W Power Delivery Passthrough - 
Driverless - Windows macOS - Portable Mini USB-C 
travel dock for TB3/USB-C laptop, Ultrabook, 
Chromebook - MacBook Pro/Air, Lenovo, Dell, HP $99.99 13% $86.99

ST121HDBTL

Extend HDMI over CAT6 or CAT5 cabling with RS232 
serial and IR control - HDBaseT extender - Video 
extender - HDMI over CAT5 extender - CAT5 HDMI 
extender - HDBaseT extender - HDMI booster - HDMI CAT 
5 extender - HDMI repeater - HDMI extension $390.99 13% $340.16

ST12MHDLAN4K

Deploy HDMI over LAN and get a video over IP solution 
thats scalable and features intuitive control thats 
ideal for your video wall or other digital signage 
application - 4K30 - AV over IP - HDMI over IP 
network - HDMI over LAN - Video over IP $731.99 13% $636.83

TB3DK2DPPD

Certified Thunderbolt 3 docking station with dual 
monitor 4K 60Hz DisplayPort + TB3 (USB-C), 85W Power 
Delivery, 2x USB-A, 1x USB-C, GbE, audio - Macbook 
Pro / Air, macOS, Windows, Linux - Incl. TB3 cable, 
USB-C to DP adapter - Daisychain TB3 devices $342.99 13% $298.40



TBLT3MM2MW

Provide 2x the data transfer speed of any other cable 
type and enable full 4K 60Hz video - Power your 
devices - Thunderbolt 3 USB-C Cable - White 
Thunderbolt 3 USB Type C Cable - 2m Thunderbolt Cable 
- Thunderbolt 3 USB-C DisplayPort Cable - 20Gbps $55.99 13% $48.71

USB2CC1MR

Charge and sync your USB Type-C mobile devices, with 
the cable out of the way - 1 m USB C Cable - 3ft USB 
Type C Cable - 3 ft USB-C Charge Cable - 3 USB C to 
USB C Cable - USB Cable Male to Male - 1 meter 90 
Degree USB-C Cable - USB 2.0 Type C Cable $18.99 13% $16.52

CABLMANAGERH

1U 19in cable management organizer - D ring hook 
horizontal - Fits into any standard 2/4 post 
server/network rack - Incls. M5 cage nuts/screws - 4 
x cable passthrough - 5x routing loops - Steel - 4in 
depth w/hooks installed - EIA/ECA-310-E 5 yr warr $58.99 13% $51.32

DK30CH2DPPD

The 4K USB-C Dock boosts productivity, connecting 
your USB-C equipped Mac or Windows laptop to triple 
UHD 4K monitors (USB C to HDMI and DisplayPort) - USB 
Type C dock provides 5 x USB 3.0 ports (1x USB-C and 
4x USB-A) and a GbE port plus 60W PD $323.99 13% $281.87

USB2CC3M

Charge and sync your USB Type-C mobile devices, over 
longer distances - 10ft USB C Cable - 10 ft USB Type 
C Cable - 10 USB-C Charge Cable - 3 m USB 2.0 Type C 
Cable - USB-C Cable - USB Cable Male to Male - USB C 
Adapter Cable $16.99 13% $14.78

BLANKP10

Use these blank rack panels to fill empty U-space in 
your rack to improve appearance and promote passive 
cooling - Filler panels - Tool less blank rack panel - 
Rack blanks - Rack mount panel - Server panel - 
Blanking panels - Server panel $54.99 13% $47.84



QSFP40SR4ST

MSA Uncoded QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 40Gbps - 40GbE Module 
- 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 850nm Multi Mode (MMF) 
Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - MPO Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $432.99 13% $376.70

RK1224WALHM

Use this wall mount network cabinet to mount your 
server or networking equipment to the wall with a 
hinged enclosure for easy access - Wall mount network 
rack cabinet - Wall mount cabinet - Wall mount server 
rack cabinet - Server cabinet - 12U rack $486.99 13% $423.68

RK12WALHM

12U 19 in wall mount network cabinet - Switch depth 
rack enclosure - 180  hinged design - Lockable access 
to front rear   sides w/ 200 lb. weight cap 16in 
mounting depth - Pre-assembled - Includes 50 cage 
nuts/bolts, a shelf hook-and-loop   4 keys $347.99 13% $302.75

RK1520WALHM

15U 19in wall mount network cabinet - Switch depth 
rack enclosure- 180  hinged design - Lockable access 
to front rear   sides w/ 200 lb. weight cap 16in 
mounting depth - Pre-assembled - Includes 50 cage 
nuts/bolts, a shelf hook-and-loop   four keys $472.99 13% $411.50

SFP1000BXDST

MSA Uncoded Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 
Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 1490nmTx/1310nmRx 
Single Mode (SMF) - 10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM 
- Hot-Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $104.99 13% $91.34

SFP1000BXUST

MSA Uncoded Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 
Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 1310nmTx/1490nmRx 
Single Mode (SMF) - 10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM 
- Hot-Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $104.99 13% $91.34

SFP1000EXST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 1000BASE-EX 1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 
1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  40km (24.8mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $89.99 13% $78.29



SFP1000LHST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 1000BASE-LH 1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 
1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  40km (24.8mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $110.99 13% $96.56

SFP1000LXST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 1000BASE-LX 1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 
1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $74.99 13% $65.24

SFP1000SXST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 
1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm Multi Mode (MMF) 
Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $55.99 13% $48.71

SFP1000TXST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 1000BASE-TX 1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 
1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  Copper Transceiver -  100m 
(328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-Swappable & MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $67.99 13% $59.15

SFP1000ZXST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 1000BASE-ZX 1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 
1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1550nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  70km (43.5mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $105.99 13% $92.21

SFP100BBXDST

MSA Uncoded Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 
Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 1550nmTx/1310nmRx 
Single Mode (SMF) - 10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM 
- Hot-Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $128.99 13% $112.22

SFP100BEXST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 100BASE-EX 100Mbps - 100MbE Module - 
100Mb Ethernet SFP 1310nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  40km (24.8mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $88.99 13% $77.42



SFP100BFXST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 100BASE-FX 100Mbps - 100MbE Module - 
100Mb Ethernet SFP 1310nm Multi Mode (MMF) 
Transceiver -  2km (1.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $58.99 13% $51.32

SFP100BLHST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 100BASE-LH 100Mbps - 100MbE Module - 
100Mb Ethernet SFP 1550nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  80km (49.7mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $89.99 13% $78.29

SFP100BLXST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 100BASE-LX 100Mbps - 100MbE Module - 
100Mb Ethernet SFP 1310nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $75.99 13% $66.11

SFP100BZXST

MSA Uncoded SFP - 100BASE-ZX 100Mbps - 100MbE Module - 
100Mb Ethernet SFP 1550nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  80km (49.7mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $104.99 13% $91.34

SFP10GBBXDST

MSA Uncoded Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 
Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx 
Single Mode (SMF) - 10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM 
- Hot-Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $527.99 13% $459.35

SFP10GBBXUST

MSA Uncoded Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 
Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx 
Single Mode (SMF) - 10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM 
- Hot-Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $527.99 13% $459.35

SFP10GBERST

MSA Uncoded SFP+ - 10GBASE-ER 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 
10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1550nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  40km (24.8mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $988.99 13% $860.42



SFP10GBLRMST

MSA Uncoded SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 
10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm Multi Mode (MMF) 
Transceiver -  200m (656ft) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $336.99 13% $293.18

SFP10GBLRST

MSA Uncoded SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 
10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $337.99 13% $294.05

SFP10GBSRST

MSA Uncoded SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 
10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 850nm Multi Mode (MMF) 
Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $247.99 13% $215.75

SFP10GBTST

MSA Uncoded SFP+ - 10GBASE-T 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 
10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+  Copper Transceiver -  30m 
(98.4ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-Swappable & MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $272.99 13% $237.50

SFP10GBZRST

MSA Uncoded SFP+ - 10GBASE-ZR 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 
10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1550nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  80km (49.7mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,659.99 13% $1,444.19

ST12MHDLAN4R

Use this 4K receiver with your HDMI extender over IP 
kit ST12MHDLAN4K to scale the extender to additional 
displays for your video wall or other digital signage 
applications - 4k HDMI receiver over CAT6 - 4k HDMI 
receiver over IP - 4K over IP - 4K30 $374.99 13% $326.24

SFP100BBXUST

MSA Uncoded Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 
Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 1310nmTx/1550nmRx 
Single Mode (SMF) - 10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM 
- Hot-Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $128.99 13% $112.22



ST4300MINI

Portable 4 Port USB 3.0 hub (5Gbps SuperSpeed) with 
USB Type-A ports; USB Bus/self-powered - 
Laptop/Desktop USB 3.1 Gen 1 Hub w/ BC 1.2 fast 
charge up to 1.5A (7.5W) on 1 port; max 15W total 
shared (w/ incl power adapter) - Driverless OS 
independent $51.99 13% $45.23

WKSTNCM

6.5ft flexible cable management sleeve wrap - 
Expandable coiled cable manager sleeving w/ max 1.5in 
Dia - Adjustable cord organizer/protector can be 
trimmed and/or connect multiple sleeves to customize 
solution - Flame resistant - Lightweight/durable $21.99 13% $19.13

QSFP40LR4ST

MSA Uncoded QSFP+ - 40GBASE-LR4 40Gbps - 40GbE Module 
- 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 1270nm to 1330nm Single 
Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $1,721.99 13% $1,498.13

RK12WALLO

12U 19in wall mount network rack w/12in mounting 
depth is EIA/ECA-310 compatible - Open frame design 
of 2 Post Server Rm AV/IT rack facilitates 
unobstructed airflow & supports 200lbs - w/ 60 
screws/cage nuts - Lifetime warranty & 24 hr tech 
support $128.99 13% $112.22

RK15WALLO

15U 19in wall mount network rack w/12in mounting 
depth is EIA/ECA-310 compatible - Open frame design 
of 2 Post Server Rm AV/IT rack facilitates 
unobstructed airflow   supports 200lbs - w/ 60 
screws/cage nuts - Lifetime warranty   24 hr tech 
support $137.99 13% $120.05

ST4200MINIC

Adds four USB 2.0 ports to a USB Type C or 
Thunderbolt 3 laptop such as your MacBook Pro, 
MacBook, Ultrabook, Chromebook Pixel - USB 2.0 Hub / 
USB Type C Hub / USB C to USB Hub / USB C Port 
Expander / USB-C to USB-A / 4 Port USB Hub / USB 
Multiport $27.99 13% $24.35



USB31CB1M

Connect USB 3.1 or 3.0 USB-B devices to your USB-C 
host - 3 ft USB 3.1 Cable - 1m USB 3.1 USB Type C to 
USB Type B Cable - USB 3.1 C to B Cable - M/M - USB 
3.1 Gen 2 10Gbps Cable - Guaranteed reliability with 
a 2-year warranty - USB C to USB B Cable $24.99 13% $21.74

CDP2DPUCP

USB-C to DisplayPort 1.2 video display adapter 
converter 4K 60Hz;HBR2/HDCP 2.2/1.4 -60W Power 
Delivery pass-through charging - Compatible w/ USB 
Type C DP Alt Mode/Thunderbolt 3 devices - Tested for 
4K performance - Driverless and OS independent $48.99 13% $42.62

DK30A2DH

This dual 4K docking station expands the display 
capabilities of your Mac or Windows laptop across two 
Ultra HD 4K monitors - 2x DisplayPort or 2x HDMI 
displays (or 1x DP + 1x HDMI) - USB 3.0 dock for USB-
A or USB-C laptops - 6x USB 3.0 - GbE port $240.99 13% $209.66

ICUSB232C

Portable USB Type-C to male serial RS232 DB9 adapter 
with 16in cable length - 921.6 Kbps baud - 512 byte 
FIFO - Data bits of 5/6/7/8 w/stop bits 1/1.5/2 - 
Industrial/commercial - Auto install - Supports Win 
7, 8, 10/macOS 10.11 & up/Linux 2.6 & up $29.99 13% $26.09

ICUSB232PROC

16in USB-C to Serial adapter converter cable RS232 
DB9 - 921.6 Kbps baud - 512 byte FIFO - Data bits of 
5/6/7/8 w/stop bits 1/1.5/2 - COM port config 
retention - Industrial/commercial USB Type-C to RS-
232 cable - Auto install - Windows/macOS/Linux $37.99 13% $33.05

MST30C2HDPPD

This dual monitor USB-C dock for Windows lets you 
connect two DisplayPort monitors or single 4K DP 
monitor to your USB-C laptop - Features a 2.5in SATA 
SSD/HDD Bay - USB C port replicator w/ 60W Power 
Delivery, 3x USB 3.0 ports   GbE port $286.99 13% $249.68



WIR6CMRBK

Make Gigabit Ethernet connections with PoE support, 
in applications requiring CMR-rated cable- Bulk Cat6 
Cable - 1000ft Cat6 - Box of Cat6 Cable - Black Cat 6 
Cable - Cat 6 Wire Network Cable - Cat 6 Cable - Cat6 
CMR Cable - Cat6 RJ45 - Cat6 Spool $225.99 13% $196.61

WIRC6CMPBLK

Make Gigabit network connections using this high-
quality, plenum-rated Cat6 Cable - Bulk Cat6 Cable - 
1000ft Cat6 - Box of Cat6 Cable - Black Cat 6 Cable - 
Cat 6 Wire Network Cable - Cat 6 Cable - Cat6 Plenum 
Cable - Cat6 RJ45 - Cat6 Spool $473.99 13% $412.37

ICUSBCPLLD25

Add a parallel port through your laptop or desktop 
computers USB-C port - USB C to DB25 parallel printer 
adapter cable - UCB C to Parallel Printer Cable - 
Windows /macOS/ Linux Compatible - printer cable 
adapter - USB to DB25 - usb c printer cable $59.99 13% $52.19

HB30A3A1CST

4-Port USB 3.0 hub - USB Type-A laptop/desktop to 3x 
USB-A (1x BC 1.2) and 1x USB-C - SuperSpeed 5Gbps USB 
3.1/3.2 Gen 1 - Incl 24W power adapter/USB-A host 
cable - Mountable self-powered USB hub - Rugged metal 
housing - Power switch - OS independent $74.99 13% $65.24

HB30C3A1CST

4-Port USB-C hub - USB Type-C laptop/desktop to 3 USB-
A (1x BC 1.2) and 1 USB-C - SuperSpeed 5Gbps USB 
3.1/3.2 Gen 1 - Incl 24W power adapter/USB-C host 
cable - Mountable self-powered USB 3.0 hub - Rugged 
metal housing - Power switch - OS independent $74.99 13% $65.24

HB30C5A2CST

7-Port USB-C hub - USB Type-C laptop/desktop to 5 USB-
A (1x BC 1.2) and 2 USB-C - SuperSpeed 5Gbps USB 
3.1/3.2 Gen 1 - Incl 36W power adapter/USB-C host 
cable - Mountable self-powered USB 3.0 hub - Rugged 
metal housing - Power switch - OS independent $112.99 13% $98.30



CDP2DPMM1MW

USB C to DisplayPort 1.2 Cable w/4K 60Hz/HBR2/5.1 
Audio/HDCP 2.2/1.4 - Integrated video adapter 
minimizes signal loss - Works w/USB Type-C DP Alt 
Mode/Thunderbolt 3 devices Dell Lenovo MacBook iPad 
Pro - Driverless macOS/Windows/Chrome OS/Android $39.99 13% $34.79

CDP2DPMM6W

USB C to DisplayPort 1.2 Cable w/4K 60Hz/HBR2/5.1 
Audio/HDCP 2.2/1.4 - Integrated video adapter 
minimizes signal loss - Works w/USB Type-C DP Alt 
Mode/Thunderbolt 3 devices Dell Lenovo MacBook iPad 
Pro - Driverless macOS/Windows/Chrome OS/Android $45.99 13% $40.01

N6PATCH5PL

5ft Purple CAT6 Ethernet cable delivers Multi Gigabit 
1/2.5/5Gbps & 10Gbps up to 160ft - 650MHz - Fluke 
tested to ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG 
stranded 100% copper UL Rated wire (E132276-A) 100W 
PoE - 5 foot - ETL - Snagless UTP patch cord $8.99 13% $7.82

ST10GPEXNDPI

Add two Ethernet ports to a server or workstation 
through one PCI Express slot with support for five 
network speeds, 10G/5G/2.5G/1G/100Mbps - Dual Port 
Network Card - Intel X550 - 2-port 10GBase-T / NBASE-
T Ethernet Network Interface Card - NIC Card $397.99 13% $346.25

RK4236BKB

Mount your server or networking equipment in this 42U 
server cabinet - 42U rack - Equipment rack - 42U 
server rack cabinet - Network rack - Computer rack - 
Network enclosure - Server case - Server enclosure - 
4 post rack - Locking server cabinet $1,081.99 13% $941.33

TB31PCIEX16

Add an external PCI Express 3.0 x16 slot and a DP 
connection to a Thunderbolt 3 MacBook or laptop - Add 
a PCIe card such as an, SSD, Ethernet, Fiber, video 
capture, USB, FireWire, or eSATA card to a 
Thunderbolt 3 laptop - Thunderbolt 3 to PCIe $337.99 13% $294.05



USB315CC1M

Connect your USB Type-C devices - 3 ft USB C Cable - 
3ft USB Type C Cable - 1m USB C Charging Cable - USB-
C Cable - USB C Charge Cable - USB C Charge Cable - 
USB Type C Charging Cable - USB Type C to Type C - 2-
Year Warranty $20.99 13% $18.26

USB31CC50CM

Connect your USB Type-C devices, with reduced clutter 
- 0.5m USB C Cable - 0.5 m  USB Type C Cable - USB 
3.1 Type C Cable - USB C to USB C Cable - USB 3.1 
Cable - USB Type C to Type C Cable - USB 3.1 Gen 2 
10Gbps - 2-Year Warranty $20.99 13% $18.26

SDOCK2U33V

Use this SATA hard drive docking station to gain 
access to two of your 2.5/3.5 SATA III SSDs/HDDs - 
HDD docking station - Dual bay SATA HDD docking 
station - USB 3.1 hard drive dock - SATA docking 
station - SSD docking station - SATA drive dock $94.99 13% $82.64

CPUWALLMNT

Maximize your work space by wall-mounting your CPU 
for easy access - CPU mount - Computer wall mount - 
Adjustable Width 4.8 to 8.3 122 to 212 mm fits most 
computers - Heavy-duty metal CPU wall mount - wall 
mount desktop - computer mounting bracket $65.99 13% $57.41

RK1232WALHM

12U 19in wall mount network cabinet - switch depth 
rack enclosure- 180  hinged design - Lockable access 
to front rear   sides w/ 200 lb. weight cap 24IN 
mounting depth - Pre-assembled - Includes 50 cage 
nuts/bolts a shelf hook-and-loop   four keys $552.99 13% $481.10

RK12WALLOA

Adjustable 2 Post 12U 19in wall mount network rack 12-
20in mounting depth - EIA/ECA-310 compatible - Open 
frame design of Server Rm/IT/AV rack facilitates 
unobstructed airflow & supports 200lbs - w/60 
screws/cage nuts - Lifetime warranty/24hr support $207.99 13% $180.95



RK15WALLOA

Adjustable 2 Post 15U 19in wall mount network rack 12-
20in mounting depth - EIA/ECA-310 compatible - Open 
frame design of Server Rm/IT/AV rack facilitates 
unobstructed airflow   supports 200lbs - w/60 
screws/cage nuts - Lifetime warranty/24hr support $226.99 13% $197.48

DK30ADD

Dual monitor USB 3.0 docking station with HDMI and 
DVI / VGA,6x USB 3.1 Gen 1 5Gbps Type-A 
ports,GbE,audio,1m USB-A cable - Incl. DVI to VGA 
adapter - 2x always-on BC 1.2 (1.5A) fast-charge - 
Universal USB-A Laptop Dock - Windows/macOS/ChromeOS $168.99 13% $147.02

MSTCDP123HD

USB Type-C multi-monitor adapter can drive 2x 4K 30Hz 
or 3x 1080p 60Hz HDMI monitors - DP 1.2/HBR2/MST Hub - 
Thunderbolt 3 compatible - 1ft cable - 3-port video 
splitter works w/ monitors like  
Dell/Lenovo/Surface/HP - Driverless setup Windows $142.99 13% $124.40

USBA2DPGB

USB 3.0 mini dock with dual monitor DisplayPort 4K 
60Hz / Gigabit Ethernet - DisplayLink certified - Bus 
powered USB docking station - 1ft attached cable - 
Compatible w/ USB Type-A laptops/ultrabooks - Works 
w/ Windows Chrome OS - Auto driver setup $134.99 13% $117.44

USB2CMB2M

Connect USB 2.0 Mini-B devices to your USB Type-C or 
Thunderbolt 3 computer - 2m USB C to USB Mini / 6ft 
USB Type C to Mini USB Cable / 6 ft Mini USB to USB C 
Cable / 6 USB C to Mini B Cable / Mini USB Cord $16.99 13% $14.78

LTRISERP

Work in comfort by positioning your laptop closer to 
eye level, with six adjustable angle settings - 
Portable Laptop Stand - Adjustable laptop stand for 
most laptops and 9 to 12 tablets - Ergonomic laptop 
stand - Laptop riser stand - Laptop holder $31.99 13% $27.83



USB31AC50CM

Connect a USB Type-C device to your laptop or desktop 
computer with reduced clutter - 0.5m USB A to USB C 
Cable - 50 cm USB 3.1 Type C Cable - USB A to C Cable 
- USB Type C to Type A Cable - USB C Cable Male to 
Male - USB C to USB $17.99 13% $15.65

RK630WALVS

Vertically wall-mount your server or networking 
equipment to a wall with this 6U network cabinet - 
Wall Mount Server Rack Cabinet - Vertical Server 
Cabinet - Network Rack - Network Cabinet - Wall Mount 
Server Rack - Wall Mount Network Rack $415.99 13% $361.91

RK830WALVS

8U 19in Vertical Wall Mount Server Rack Cabinet 
mounts servers vertically - Up to 30in. mounting 
depth & only extends 15in from wall - 
Assembled/EIA/ECA-310-E/200lb Weight Cap. w/Mounting 
Screws  - Network/Data/IT Enclosure Locking Side 
Panels w/Keys $441.99 13% $384.53

RKPNLLT

1U 19in Rack mount light bar for 2/4 post server 
cabinet/data center rackmount lighting /Energy 
efficient 3 Watt LEDs /Adjustable brightness /Dual 
flexible gooseneck arms- EIA-310 compliant - Incl. 
hardware & power adapter w/5ft power cable /2Yr warr $160.99 13% $140.06

LTLOCK

Protect your laptop against theft w/ this convenient 
combination laptop lock - Keyless 4-digit security 
lock w/ 1.8 m 6 ft. cable - Strong, durable vinyl-
coated steel cable 6mm diameter - Computer lock / 
Laptop security cable / Laptop lock cable $20.99 13% $18.26

PORACK12U

12U 19in 4 post open frame network rack installs in 
built-in cabinet slide/pull out up to 18.7in rotating 
up to 90 degrees - AV/IT/Data Rack w/Cable mgmt 
/16.7in Mounting Depth/Extension Depth 40.5in EIA/ECA-
310-E/ 125lb Capacity /Cage nuts   screws $496.99 13% $432.38



ACCSMNT

Save space and neatly mount your docking station, 
thin client or USB hub to a VESA mount behind your 
monitor or under your desk - Thin Client Mount - 
Intel NUC or Mac Mini Mount - Under Desk Computer 
Mount - Under Desk CPU Mount - Under Desk PC Mount $42.99 13% $37.40

TB33A1C

3 dedicated controllers: One for each USB 3.0 5Gbps 
port/2x 10Gbps ports share controller - 2x USB-A (USB 
3.1/3.2 Gen 1), 1xA & 1xC (Gen 2) - Flexible TB3 port 
w/DP Alt Mode/USB-C port/TB3 daisy chain - Fast 
Charge - 1.6ft cable - Win/MacOS - 65W PSU $242.99 13% $211.40

TB3DOCK2DPPD

Certified Thunderbolt 3 docking station 40Gbps w/ 
dual monitor 4K 60Hz DisplayPort + TB3 (USB-C) 
downstream port / 85W Power Delivery / USB 3.0 Hub 
(5xUSB-A + 1xUSB-C) / SD 4.0 /GbE/Audio - 
macOS/Windows/Linux - Incl. USB-C to DP cable/TB3 
host cable $321.99 13% $280.13

EXQSFP4050CM

 100% Juniper EX-QSFP-40GE-DAC-50CM Compatible 0.5m 
direct attached cable - 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper 
Low Power 2x QSFP+ Pluggable Connector - 40GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC for Juniper switches - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $118.99 13% $103.52

EXSFP10GE1M

 100% Juniper EX-SFP-10GE-DAC-1M Compatible 1m direct 
attached cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver Module DAC for Juniper switches - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $51.99 13% $45.23

EXSFP10GEDA3

 100% Juniper EX-SFP-10GE-DAC-3M Compatible 3m direct 
attached cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver Module DAC for Juniper switches - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $65.99 13% $57.41



EXSFP10GEDA5

100% Juniper EX-SFP-10GE-DAC-5M Compatible 5m direct 
attached cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver Module DAC for Juniper switches - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $84.99 13% $73.94

J9281BST

100% HPE J9281B Compatible 1m 10G direct attach cable 
- 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 2x SFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini GBIC/Transceiver 
Module DAC for 5400zl /1040 /2930F - Hot-Swappable 
MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $67.99 13% $59.15

J9283BST

100% HPE J9283B Compatible 3m 10G direct attach cable 
- 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 2x SFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini GBIC/Transceiver 
Module DAC for 5400zl /1040 /2930F - Hot-Swappable 
MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $76.99 13% $66.98

J9285BST

100% HPE J9285B Compatible 7m 10G direct attach cable 
- 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 2x SFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini GBIC/Transceiver 
Module DAC for 5400zl /1040 /2930F - Hot-Swappable 
MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $105.99 13% $92.21

JD095CST

100% HPE JD095C Compatible .65m 10G direct attach 
cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 2x 
SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver Module DAC for 5500 /A5500 /5800 - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $51.99 13% $45.23

JD096CST

100% HPE JD096C Compatible 1.2m 10G direct attach 
cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 2x 
SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver Module DAC for 5500 /A5500 /5800 - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $51.99 13% $45.23



JD097CST

100% HPE JD097C Compatible 3m 10G direct attach cable 
- 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 2x SFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini GBIC/Transceiver 
Module DAC for 5500 /A5500 /5800 - Hot-Swappable MSA 
Compliant Lifetime Warranty $67.99 13% $59.15

JG081CST

100% HPE JG081C Compatible 5m 10G direct attach cable 
- 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 2x SFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini GBIC/Transceiver 
Module DAC for 1950 /5500 /5510 - Hot-Swappable MSA 
Compliant Lifetime Warranty $75.99 13% $66.11

JG326AST

100% HPE JG326A Compatible 1m 40G direct attach cable 
- 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 2x QSFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini GBIC/Transceiver 
Module DAC for SN2100M /SN2410M /4200 - Hot-Swappable 
MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $128.99 13% $112.22

QFXQSFPDAC1M

100% Juniper QFX-QSFP-DAC-1M Compatible 1m direct 
attached cable - 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x QSFP+ Pluggable Connector - 40GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC for Juniper switches - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $127.99 13% $111.35

QFXQSFPDAC3M

100% Juniper QFX-QSFP-DAC-3M Compatible 3m direct 
attached cable - 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x QSFP+ Pluggable Connector - 40GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC for Juniper switches - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $135.99 13% $118.31

QSFP40GAC7M

QSFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 7 m - 
Copper QSFP+ cables use cost effective copper 
compared to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: 
less than0.7 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $566.99 13% $493.28



QSFP40GAO10M

100% MSA Uncoded  active optical cable (AOC) - 10m 
Cable,40 Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,2x QSFP+ Pluggable 
Connector - Works with MSA compliant switches that 
accept uncoded transceivers and modules - Hot-
Swappable + MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $441.99 13% $384.53

QSFP40GAO15M

100% MSA Uncoded  active optical cable (AOC) - 15m 
Cable,40 Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,2x QSFP+ Pluggable 
Connector - Works with MSA compliant switches that 
accept uncoded transceivers and modules - Hot-
Swappable + MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $459.99 13% $400.19

QSFP40GAO30M

100% MSA Uncoded  active optical cable (AOC) - 30m 
Cable,40 Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,2x QSFP+ Pluggable 
Connector - Works with MSA compliant switches that 
accept uncoded transceivers and modules - Hot-
Swappable + MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $517.99 13% $450.65

QSFP40GAO7M

100% MSA Uncoded  active optical cable (AOC) - 7m 
Cable,40 Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,2x QSFP+ Pluggable 
Connector - Works with MSA compliant switches that 
accept uncoded transceivers and modules - Hot-
Swappable + MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $424.99 13% $369.74

QSFP40GPC05M

QSFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 0.5 
m - Copper QSFP+ cables use cost effective copper 
compared to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: 
less than0.1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $123.99 13% $107.87

QSFP40GPC1M

QSFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 1 m - 
Copper QSFP+ cables use cost effective copper 
compared to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: 
less than0.1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $128.99 13% $112.22



QSFP40GPC3M

QSFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 3 m - 
Copper QSFP+ cables use cost effective copper 
compared to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: 
less than0.1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $147.99 13% $128.75

QSFP40GPC5M

QSFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 5 m - 
Copper QSFP+ cables use cost effective copper 
compared to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: 
less than0.1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $176.99 13% $153.98

QSFP4SFP10C5

Cisco QSFP-4SFP10G-CU5M Compatible 5m direct attached 
breakout cable - 40Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 1x QSFP+ to 4x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 40GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC - Hot-Swappable MSA Lifetime 
Warranty - Cisco Firepower,C9300,C3850 $327.99 13% $285.35

QSFP4SFPPC1M

 - 100% MSA uncoded compatible 1m direct attached 
cable - 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 1x 
QSFP+ to 4x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 40GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC for MSA Uncoded switches - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $161.99 13% $140.93

QSFP4SFPPC2M

 - 100% MSA uncoded compatible 2m direct attached 
cable - 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 1x 
QSFP+ to 4x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 40GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC for MSA Uncoded switches - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $186.99 13% $162.68

QSFP4SFPPC3M

 - 100% MSA uncoded compatible 3m direct attached 
cable - 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low Power 1x 
QSFP+ to 4x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 40GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC for MSA Uncoded switches - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $226.99 13% $197.48



QSFP4X10AO15

 100% Cisco QSFP-4X10G-AOC10M active optical breakout 
cable (AOC) - 15m Cable,40Gbps,Active Optical 
Fiber,1x QSFP+ to 4x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - For 
Cisco switches like C9300 C3850 C9300 - Hot-Swappable 
+ MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $771.99 13% $671.63

QSFP4X10GAO3

 100% Cisco QSFP-4X10G-AOC3M active optical breakout 
cable (AOC) - 3m Cable,40Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,1x 
QSFP+ to 4x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - For Cisco 
switches like C9300 C3850 C9300 - Hot-Swappable + MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $619.99 13% $539.39

QSFP4X10GAO5

100% Cisco QSFP-4X10G-AOC5M active optical breakout 
cable (AOC) - 5m Cable,40Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,1x 
QSFP+ to 4x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - For Cisco 
switches like C9300 C3850 C9300 - Hot-Swappable + MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $633.99 13% $551.57

QSFP4X10GAO7

100% Cisco QSFP-4X10G-AOC7M active optical breakout 
cable (AOC) - 7m Cable,40Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,1x 
QSFP+ to 4x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - For Cisco 
switches like C9300 C3850 C9300 - Hot-Swappable + MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $661.99 13% $575.93

QSFPH40GAC10

100% Cisco QSFP-H40G-ACU10M Compatible 10m 40G direct 
attach cable - 40 Gbps Active Twinax Copper Low Power 
2x QSFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Transceiver 
Module DAC for Firepower /ASR1000 /ASR9000 - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $627.99 13% $546.35

QSFPH40GACU5

100% Cisco QSFP-H40G-ACU5M Compatible 5m 40G direct 
attach cable - 40 Gbps Active Twinax Copper Low Power 
2x QSFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Transceiver 
Module DAC for Firepower /ASR1000 /ASR9000 - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $483.99 13% $421.07



QSFPH40GACU7

100% Cisco QSFP-H40G-ACU7M Compatible 7m 40G direct 
attach cable - 40 Gbps Active Twinax Copper Low Power 
2x QSFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Transceiver 
Module DAC for Firepower /ASR1000 /ASR9000 - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $424.99 13% $369.74

QSFPH40GAO15

100% Cisco QSFP-H40G-AOC15M active optical cable 
(AOC) - 5m Cable,40Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,2x QSFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - For Cisco switches like 
Firepower,ASR1000,and others - Hot-Swappable + MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $512.99 13% $446.30

QSFPH40GCU05

100% Cisco QSFP-H40G-CU0-5M Compatible 0.5m 40G 
direct attach cable - 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper 
Low Power 2x QSFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC for C9300 /C9200 /C9400 - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $97.99 13% $85.25

QSFPH40GCU1M

100% Cisco QSFP-H40G-CU1M Compatible 1m 40G direct 
attach cable - 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x QSFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC for C9300 /C9200 /C9400 - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $127.99 13% $111.35

QSFPH40GCU3M

100% Cisco QSFP-H40G-CU3M Compatible 3m 40G direct 
attach cable - 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x QSFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC for C9300 /C9200 /C9400 - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $139.99 13% $121.79

QSFPH40GCU5M

100% Cisco QSFP-H40G-CU5M Compatible 5m 40G direct 
attach cable - 40 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x QSFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE 
Transceiver Module DAC for C9300 /C9200 /C9400 - Hot-
Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $174.99 13% $152.24



SFP10GAC10M

SFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 10 m 
- Copper SFP+ cables use cost effective copper 
compared to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: 
less than0.5 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $176.99 13% $153.98

SFP10GAC7M

SFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 7 
m(23 ft) - Copper SFP+ cables use cost effective 
copper compared to fiber - SFP cable low power 
consumption: less than1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-
swappable $137.99 13% $120.05

SFP10GAOC3M

100% Cisco SFP-10G-AOC3M active optical cable (AOC) - 
3m Cable,10Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,2x SFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - For Cisco switches like 
Firepower,ASR1000,and others - Hot-Swappable + MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $136.99 13% $119.18

SFP10GAOC5M

100% Cisco SFP-10G-AOC5M active optical cable (AOC) - 
5m Cable,10Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,2x SFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - For Cisco switches like 
Firepower,ASR1000,and others - Hot-Swappable + MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $144.99 13% $126.14

SFP10GPC05M

SFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 0.5 
m - Copper SFP+ cables use cost effective copper 
compared to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: 
less than0.1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $48.99 13% $42.62

SFP10GPC1M

SFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 1 m - 
Copper SFP+ cables use cost effective copper compared 
to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: less 
than0.1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $48.99 13% $42.62



SFP10GPC2M

SFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 2 m - 
Copper SFP+ cables use cost effective copper compared 
to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: less 
than0.1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $58.99 13% $51.32

SFP10GPC3M

SFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 3 m - 
Copper SFP+ cables use cost effective copper compared 
to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: less 
than0.1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $64.99 13% $56.54

SFP10GPC5M

SFP+ Direct-Attach Twinax cable complies w/ MSA 
industry standards - Copper Twinax Cable length: 5 m - 
Copper SFP+ cables use cost effective copper compared 
to fiber - SFP cable low power consumption: less 
than0.1 W - Copper DAC cable is hot-swappable $74.99 13% $65.24

SFPH10GACU10

100% Cisco SFP-H10GB-ACU10M Compatible 10m 10G direct 
attach cable - 10Gbps Active Twinax Copper Low Power 
2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver DAC for Firepower /ASR9000 /ASR1000 - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $168.99 13% $147.02

SFPH10GBACU7

100% Cisco SFP-H10GB-ACU7M Compatible 7m 10G direct 
attach cable - 10 Gbps Active Twinax Copper Low Power 
2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver DAC for Firepower /ASR9000 /ASR1000  
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $137.99 13% $120.05

SFPH10GBC05M

100% Cisco SFP-H10GB-CU0-5M Compatible 0.5m 10G 
direct attach cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper 
Low Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver DAC for Firepower /ASR9000 /ASR1000 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $49.99 13% $43.49



SFPH10GBCU15

100% Cisco SFP-H10GB-CU1-5M Compatible 1.5m 10G 
direct attach cable 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver DAC for Firepower /ASR9000 /ASR1000 - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $57.99 13% $50.45

SFPH10GBCU25

100% Cisco SFP-H10GB-CU2-5M Compatible 2.5m 10G 
direct attach cable 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver DAC for Firepower /ASR9000 /ASR1000 - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $61.99 13% $53.93

SFPH10GBCU6M

100% Cisco SFP-H10GB-CU6M Compatible 6m 10G direct 
attach cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver DAC for Firepower /ASR9000 /ASR1000 - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $85.99 13% $74.81

MST30C2HHPD

Dual monitor USB C dock w/4x USB-A, USB-C, GbE, 
headset audio - 1080p Dual HDMI or HDMI + DVI or Dual 
DVI w/incl. HDMI to DVI adapters - USB-C docking 
station w/60W PD - Windows USB-C/Thunderbolt 3 
laptops/Lenovo ThinkPad X1 Dell XPS Surface Pro7 $267.99 13% $233.15

PEX40GQSFDPI

Dual Port 40G Open QSFP+ Network Card - MSA compliant 
- 40 Gigabit Ethernet Converged Network Adapter - 
Intel XL710-BM2 40GbE NIC - MMF   SMF Fiber - PCIe 
3.0 x8 Interface   PXE, 9K Jumbo Frame, VLAN, Link 
Aggregation, Full/Low profile - 2 YR warr $504.99 13% $439.34

WIRC6ASPATBL

Deliver high-performance 10 Gigabit network 
connections, free of noise and EMI/RFI interference - 
1000ft Bulk Cat6a Cable - 1000 ft Ethernet Cable - 
1000 Cat6a Ethernet Cable - 305m Cat6a Patch Cable - 
Cat6a Network Cable - Gigabit Ethernet Cable $424.99 13% $369.74



MCMGBSCMM055

Multimode fiber Ethernet media converter extends   
bridges copper networks - 10/100/1000 (Gigabit), 
1000BASE-SX, 850nm, 550m (1084 ft), Unmanaged, MMF, 
SC, RJ45, Mounting Brackets, LFP, VLAN, ESD Surge + 
Contact   Air Protection, 2 Yr Warranty $137.99 13% $120.05

MCMGBSCSM10

Single mode fiber Ethernet media converter extends & 
bridges copper networks - 10/100/1000 (Gigabit), 
1000BASE-LX, 1310nm, 10km (6.2mi), Unmanaged, SMF, 
SC, RJ45, Mounting Brackets, LFP, VLAN, ESD Surge + 
Contact & Air Protection, 2 Yr Warranty $194.99 13% $169.64

SV431DPUA2

4 Port DisplayPort KVM Switch with 
Audio/Hotkey/Manual Switching - 3840 x 2160 60Hz - 4K 
UHD - HDCP - DP 1.2 - USB 2.0 Hub - MST Passthrough - 
Steel housing - OS independent works with Dell Lenovo 
HP - 3 year warranty - TAA Compliant $447.99 13% $389.75

BNDTB10GI

This Thunderbolt 3 to 10GbE adapter lets you connect 
your Thunderbolt 3 enabled device to a 10GbE network 
via an expansion chassis - Thunderbolt 3 to Ethernet - 
Thunderbolt 3 to PCIe - External PCIe enclosure - 
Thunderbolt 3 expansion chassis 13% $0.00

BNDTB1394B3

The Thunderbolt 3 to 1394 FireWire adapter connects 
your FireWire peripherals to your Thunderbolt 3 
computer - PCIe card plus chassis -  Thunderbolt 3 to 
FireWire 400 adapter - Thunderbolt 3 to FireWire 800 
adapter - External PCI express enclosure 13% $0.00

BNDTB210GSFP

This Thunderbolt 3 network adapter connects your 
Thunderbolt 3 device to a 10GbE network via a PCIe 
expansion chassis - Thunderbolt 3 to fiber / 
Thunderbolt 3 expansion chassis / Thunderbolt 3 PCIe 
enclosure / Thunderbolt 3 PCIe expansion chassis 13% $0.00



BNDTB310GNDP

Connect your Thunderbolt 3 enabled device to a 10 
Gigabit Ethernet network via an external PCIe 
enclosure - Thunderbolt 3 10 GbE NIC - Thunderbolt 3 
expansion chassis - Thunderbolt 3 PCIe box - 
Thunderbolt 3 PCIe expansion chassis 13% $0.00

BNDTB410GSFP

This Thunderbolt 3 network adapter connects your 
Thunderbolt 3 device to a 10GbE network via a PCIe 
expansion chassis - Thunderbolt 3 10 GbE NIC - 
Thunderbolt 3 PCIe expansion chassis - Thunderbolt 3 
to 10GbE adapter - Thunderbolt 3 to Ethernet 13% $0.00

BNDTB4M2E1

The Thunderbolt 3 M.2 enclosure lets you take 
advantage of the speed and size of PCIe M.2 internal 
solid-state drives, connected externally to your 
Thunderbolt 3 desktop or laptop computer - 
Thunderbolt 3 to PCI Express - Thunderbolt 3 to M.2 
adapter 13% $0.00

SFPCAP10

SFP dust covers install in open SFP or SFP+ slots in 
network switches & equipment keeping ports safe from 
dust - Santoprene termoplastic rubber (TPE) SFP Plugs 
- Fiber optic dust caps w/outward facing tabs for 
easy installation & removal - 10 Pack $20.99 13% $18.26

N6PAT10BKS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PAT10BLS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $8.99 13% $7.82



N6PAT10GRS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PAT1BKS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $6.99 13% $6.08

N6PAT1BLS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $6.99 13% $6.08

N6PAT1GRS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $6.99 13% $6.08

US100A20FXSC

USB to fiber optic converter - USB to Fiber Network/ 
LAN - 100Base Fx, 100Mbps, 1x SC Female Duplex 1x USB 
2.0 Type A 1310 nm, 2 km/1.2 mi VLAN Bus-Powered 
Compact, no power adapter Integrated SC MM Fiber 
connection Windows/Windows Server/macOS/Linux $259.99 13% $226.19

US100A20SFP

Connect to a 100Mbps Ethernet network through your 
laptops USB-A port using the 100Mbps SFP of your 
choice - USB to Fiber Optic Converter - Open SFP slot 
- USB 2.0 Ethernet Network Adapter - Windows / Mac / 
Linux - Portable SFP Adapter bus powered $169.99 13% $147.89



US1GA30SFP

USB 3.0 to Fiber Optic Converter - USB to SFP Adapter 
- Gigabit Network Adapter for USB-A computers - 1 GbE 
Realtek RTL8153-VB-CG Multi-mode (MMF) & Single mode 
(SMF) Fiber 9K Jumbo Frame VLAN - Bus Powered - Open 
SFP slot MSA compliant 2-yr Warranty $299.99 13% $260.99

US1GA30SXSC

Connect to a Gigabit Ethernet fiber optic network 
through your laptops USB-A port - USB to Fiber Optic 
Converter w/ 1000Base-SX SC optical transceiver - USB 
3.0 Ethernet Network Adapter - 550m MM - For Windows 
/ Mac / Linux - Portable SFP Adapter $336.99 13% $293.18

US1GC30SFP

Connect to a GbE network through your laptops USB-C 
port using the Gigabit SFP of your choice - USB C to 
Fiber Optic Converter - Open SFP - USB 3.0 Ethernet 
Network Adapter - 1000BASE-SX/LX - Windows/Mac/Linux - 
Portable SFP Adapter bus powered $307.99 13% $267.95

N6PAT3BKS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PAT3BLS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PAT3GRS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $7.99 13% $6.95



N6PAT6BKS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $8.99 13% $7.82

N6PAT6BLS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $9.99 13% $8.69

N6PAT6GRS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $7.99 13% $6.95

N6PAT6INBKS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $6.99 13% $6.08

N6PAT6INBLS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $6.99 13% $6.08

N6PAT6INGRS

Slim CAT6 cable is 36% thinner than a standard CAT 6 
network cable - Patch cable is tested to comply with 
Category 6 requirements - Snagless connectors provide 
a secure Gigabit Ethernet connection - Built with 28 
AWG Copper Wire - LSZH Certification $6.99 13% $6.08



CDP2MDPMM6B

USB-C to Mini DisplayPort cable and adapter in one - 
USBC to mDP cable supports resolutions up to 4K 60Hz - 
Black cable matches your black USBC Ultrabook or 
laptop - mDP cable works with Thunderbolt 3 ports and 
USB C ports that support DP Alt Mode $44.99 13% $39.14

USBC3LINK

Quickly transfer your Windows or Mac files to your 
USB-C enabled laptop or computer - USB C to USB Data 
Transfer Cable for Mac and Windows - USB 3.0 - USB C 
to USB A Cable for easy data migration - Windows Easy 
Transfer Cable - Mac Data Transfer $42.99 13% $37.40

US1GC30DB

USB C to Gigabit Ethernet adapter securely connects 
to wired network/LAN w/RJ45 on a USB Type-C or TB3 
device - Realtek RTL8153 - USB 3.0/USB 3.1 NIC 
w/compact, cableless, portable design /MacBook 
Pro/Microsoft Surface/HP EliteBook/Chromebook 2Yr War $28.99 13% $25.22

SV431DPDDUA2

This 4 port Dual DisplayPort KVM switch combines dual 
4K 60Hz displays with KVM switch control of four 
connected PC or MAC computers - 4 port KVM / Desktop 
KVM switch / DisplayPort KVM / DisplayPort KVM switch 
/ Dual DisplayPort KVM switch $756.99 13% $658.58

DK30CHDDPPD

USB-C docking station w/ dual monitor 4K 30Hz HDMI + 
DisplayPort/4x USB-A/GbE/Audio - SD/SDXC Slot - Incl 
3.3ft USB Type-C host cable   MAC Address Changer 
utility - For Thunderbolt 3/USB-C laptops - 60W Power 
Delivery - Windows/macOS/ChromeOS/Ubuntu $273.99 13% $238.37

SFPLCCAP10

Protect your network switches from dust and 
contaminants, by covering up the unused LC fiber 
optic ports - SFP Dust Covers - 10 Pack - Fiber Optic 
Dust Caps - SFP Port Cover - Easy to insert and 
remove $9.99 13% $8.69



SV431DHD4KU

This 4 port 4K HDMI KVM with dual monitor support 
lets you control four HDMI computers with a single 
mouse, keyboard and dual monitors up to 4K at 30Hz - 
4 port HDMI KVM switch - 4 port KVM switch - 4K KVM 
Switch - dual display KVM $655.99 13% $570.71

ICUSB234854I

Industrial 4 port serial hub 15kV Level 4 ESD - IP30 
rating metal USB to serial adapter converter w/ each 
DB9 port set to RS232/RS422/RS485(2wire/4wire) baud 
rates up to 921.6Kbps - Desk/wall/DIN rail mount - 
6ft USB cable - 12V power adapter/5V USB $291.99 13% $254.03

ICUSB234858I

Industrial 8 port serial hub 15kV Level 4 ESD - IP30 
rating Metal USB to serial adapter converter w/ each 
DB9 port set to RS232/RS422/RS485(2wire/4wire) baud 
rates up to 921.6Kbps - Desk/wall/DIN rail mount - 
6ft USB cable - 12V power adapter/5V USB $432.99 13% $376.70

HB30C5A2CSC

7 port USB-C laptop or desktop hub - USB Type-C to 5x 
USB-A/2x USB-C - SuperSpeed 5Gbps (USB 3.0/USB 
3.1/3.2 Gen 1) - Incl 3.3ft host cable - Self-Powered 
w/ universal power adapter - Dedicated BC 1.2 fast 
charging port - OS Independent -Works w/ TB3 $107.99 13% $93.95

RKCONS1901

Control your server or KVM switch from a centralized 
rack console - Single Port KVM - rackmount LCD - rack 
console - rackmount KVM console - VGA KVM - rack 
mount console - Single port KVM console - rack mount 
KVM - rackmount console - kvm switch vga $1,071.99 13% $932.63

RKCONS1908K

Control your server or KVM switch from a centralized 
LCD KVM drawer - Rackmount KVM Console - 8 port KVM 
switch - Rack mount KVM - Rackmount LCD - 8 port KVM - 
VGA KVM switch - 8 port KVM switch with cables - 8 
port VGA KVM Switch - 8 port VGA switch $1,471.99 13% $1,280.63



RKCONS1916K

Rackmount KVM Console w/ 19in Active Matrix TFT LCD 
Monitor / 1280 x 1024 / 16 Port VGA KVM Switch / 1U 
LCD KVM Drawer / Set of 6ft Cables / Full Keyboard / 
Trackpad / OSD, Hot Keys, Admin/User Security - Mount 
Depth: 23.8in to 35in - 2-Yr Warranty $1,794.99 13% $1,561.64

DK30CHDPD

USB-C docking station w/ 4K HDMI, 85W Power Delivery, 
4x USB-A 3.0, GbE, Headset Port, 3.3ft USB-C cable - 
USB-C   Thunderbolt 3 laptops incl. Macbook Pro - 
Compact USB 3.1 Gen 1 Type-C Dock - Windows MacOS 
Chrome OS iPadOS Android; Automatic drivers $226.99 13% $197.48

ST128HD20

Easily distribute an HDMI 4K 60Hz signal to up to 
eight monitors with this splitter - 7.1 surround 
sound audio - 4K 60Hz HDMI splitter - 4K HDMI 
splitter - splitter / 8 Port HDMI splitter - HDMI 
splitter box - HDMI distribution amplifier $236.99 13% $206.18

HB20A4AME

Industrial 4 port USB 2.0 hub w/ USB Type-A ports 
(status LEDs) 480Mbps - Rugged metal USB hub/15kV 
Air/8kV Contact ESD - 350W surge protection - Ear/DIN 
mountable (bracket incl) - Operating temp -40F to 
185F/RH 5% 95% - 7 to 48VDC power terminal $167.99 13% $146.15

HB20A7AME

Industrial 7 port USB 2.0 hub w/USB Type-A screw lock 
ports 480Mbps - Rugged metal USB hub with 15kV 
Air/8kV Contact ESD - 350W surge protection - Ear/DIN 
mountable (bracket incl) - Operating temp -40F to 
185F   RH 5%-95% - 7 to 48V DC power terminal $231.99 13% $201.83

MPO12PL10M

Terminate 12 fiber connections using a single 40 
Gigabit network cable - 10m MTP Fiber Optic Cable - 
30 ft MTP to MTP Cable - 30ft MPO MTP Cable - 30 MPO 
to MPO Cable - MTP to MTP Cable - 40G MPO Cable - MPO 
12 to MPO 12 - OM3 Fiber Cable - Plenum $362.99 13% $315.80



MPO12PL1M

Terminate 12 fiber connections using a single 40 
Gigabit network cable - 1m MTP Fiber Optic Cable - 3 
ft MTP to MTP Cable - 3ft MPO MTP Cable - 3 MPO to 
MPO Cable - MTP to MTP Cable - 40G MPO Cable - MPO 12 
to MPO 12 - OM3 Fiber Cable - Plenum Rated $193.99 13% $168.77

MPO12PL2M

Terminate 12 fiber connections using a single 40 
Gigabit network cable - 2m MTP Fiber Optic Cable - 6 
ft MTP to MTP Cable - 6ft MPO MTP Cable - 6 MPO to 
MPO Cable - MTP to MTP Cable - 40G MPO Cable - MPO 12 
to MPO 12 - OM3 Fiber Cable - Plenum Rated $207.99 13% $180.95

MPO12PL3M

Terminate 12 fiber connections using a single 40 
Gigabit network cable - 3m MTP Fiber Optic Cable - 10 
ft MTP to MTP Cable - 10ft MPO MTP Cable - 10 MPO to 
MPO Cable - MTP to MTP Cable - 40G MPO Cable - MPO 12 
to MPO 12 - OM3 Fiber Cable - Plenum $222.99 13% $194.00

MPO12PL5M

Terminate 12 fiber connections using a single 40 
Gigabit network cable - 5m MTP Fiber Optic Cable - 15 
ft MTP to MTP Cable - 15ft MPO MTP Cable - 15 MPO to 
MPO Cable - MTP to MTP Cable - 40G MPO Cable - MPO 12 
to MPO 12 - OM3 Fiber Cable - Plenum $287.99 13% $250.55

MPO8LCPL10M

Fan out 8 fibers from a 40Gbps MPO connection to four 
10Gbps LC connections - 10m MTP to LC Breakout Cable - 
30ft 40G Breakout Cable - 30 ft Plenum Rated Fiber 
Optic Cable - 30 Aqua Fiber Patch Cable - OM3 
Multimode Fibre Optic Cable - MTP Connector $356.99 13% $310.58

MPO8LCPL1M

Fan out eight fibers from a 40Gbps MPO connection to 
four 10Gbps LC connections - 1m MTP to LC Breakout 
Cable - 3ft 40G Breakout Cable - 3 ft Plenum Rated 
Fiber Optic Cable - 3 Aqua Fiber Patch Cable - OM3 
Multimode Fibre Optic Cable - MTP Connector $204.99 13% $178.34



MPO8LCPL2M

Fan out eight fibers from a 40Gbps MPO connection to 
four 10Gbps LC connections - 2m MTP to LC Breakout 
Cable - 6ft 40G Breakout Cable - 6 ft Plenum Rated 
Fiber Optic Cable - 6 Aqua Fiber Patch Cable - OM3 
Multimode Fibre Optic Cable - MTP Connector $271.99 13% $236.63

MPO8LCPL3M

Fan out 8 fibers from a 40Gbps MPO connection to four 
10Gbps LC connections - 3m MTP to LC Breakout Cable - 
10ft 40G Breakout Cable - 10 ft Plenum Rated Fiber 
Optic Cable - 10 Aqua Fiber Patch Cable - OM3 
Multimode Fibre Optic Cable - MTP Connector $257.99 13% $224.45

MPO8LCPL5M

Fan out 8 fibers from a 40Gbps MPO connection to four 
10Gbps LC connections - 5m MTP to LC Breakout Cable - 
15ft 40G Breakout Cable - 15 ft Plenum Rated Fiber 
Optic Cable - 15 Aqua Fiber Patch Cable - OM3 
Multimode Fibre Optic Cable - MTP Connector $278.99 13% $242.72

PACF10118IN

Save space on a power strip, surge protector or wall 
outlet w/ a low-profile plug that sits flush against 
the outlet - 1.5ft Power Extension Cord - 1.5 ft Low 
Profile Extension Cord - 1.5 Power Supply Cord - 18in 
Flat Extension Cord - 5-15P to 5-15R $8.99 13% $7.82

USB2C5C2M

Power your USB Type-C devices - 2m USB C to USB C 
Cable - 2 m USB Type C Cable - 6ft USB C Charging 
Cable - 6 ft USB C Fast Charge Cable - 6 USB C PD 
Cable - USB C Power Delivery Cable - 2m USB C Cable - 
USB 2.0 Type C Cable - USB C Charger Cable $20.99 13% $18.26

PXTF10110

Connect your computer, monitor or printer to a power 
strip, wall outlet or PDU, with the connector sitting 
flush against the outlet-10ft Computer Power Cord-10 
ft C13 Power Cord-10 Power Supply Cord-3m NEMA 5-15P 
to C13 Cord-Power Cable $14.99 13% $13.04



PXTF10115

Connect your computer, monitor or printer to a power 
strip, wall outlet or PDU, with the connector sitting 
flush against the outlet-15ft Computer Power Cord-15 
ft C13 Power Cord-15 Power Supply Cord-5m NEMA 5-15P 
to C13 Cord-Power Cable $15.99 13% $13.91

PXTF1016

Connect your computer, monitor or printer to a power 
strip, wall outlet or PDU, with the connector sitting 
flush against the outlet-6ft Computer Power Cord-6 ft 
C13 Power Cord-6 Power Supply Cord-2m NEMA 5-15P to 
C13 Cord-Power Cable $10.99 13% $9.56

PXTMG10110

Power your computer, monitor or other peripheral from 
a grounded hospital-grade power outlet-10ft Monitor 
Power Cable-10 ft Power Supply Cable-10 NEMA 5 15P to 
C13 Power Cord-3m Medical Grade Power Cord-AC Power 
Cord-Computer Power Cord $10.99 13% $9.56

PXTMG10115

Power your computer, monitor or other peripheral from 
a grounded hospital-grade power outlet-15ft Monitor 
Power Cable-15 ft Power Supply Cable-15 NEMA 5 15P to 
C13 Power Cord-5m Medical Grade Power Cord-AC Power 
Cord-Computer Power Cord $13.99 13% $12.17

PXTMG1013

Power your computer, monitor or other peripheral from 
a grounded hospital-grade power outlet-3ft Monitor 
Power Cable-3 ft Power Supply Cable-3 NEMA 5 15P to 
C13 Power Cord-91cm Medical Grade Power Cord-AC Power 
Cord-Computer Power Cord $7.99 13% $6.95

PXTMG1016

Power your computer, monitor or other peripheral from 
a grounded hospital-grade power outlet-6ft Monitor 
Power Cable-6 ft Power Supply Cable-6 NEMA 5 15P to 
C13 Power Cord-2m Medical Grade Power Cord-AC Power 
Cord-Computer Power Cord $8.99 13% $7.82

PXTR10110

Connect your computer, monitor or printer to a wall 
outlet without blocking other outlets-10ft Power Cord-
10 ft Computer Power Cord-10 C13 Power Cord-3m Right 
Angle Power Cord-NEMA 5 15P to C13 Power Cord-AC 
Power Cord-Power Cable $14.99 13% $13.04



PXTR10115

Connect your computer, monitor or printer to a wall 
outlet without blocking other outlets-15ft Power Cord-
15 ft Computer Power Cord-15 C13 Power Cord-5m Right 
Angle Power Cord-NEMA 5 15P to C13 Power Cord-AC 
Power Cord-Power Cable $17.99 13% $15.65

PXTR1013

Connect your computer, monitor or printer to a wall 
outlet without blocking other outlets-3ft Power Cord-
3 ft Computer Power Cord-3 C13 Power Cord-1m Right 
Angle Power Cord-NEMA 5 15P to C13 Power Cord-AC 
Power Cord-Power Cable $7.99 13% $6.95

PXTR1016

Connect your computer, monitor or printer to a wall 
outlet without blocking other outlets-6ft Power Cord-
6 ft Computer Power Cord-6 C13 Power Cord-2m Right 
Angle Power Cord-NEMA 5 15P to C13 Power Cord-AC 
Power Cord-Power Cable $11.99 13% $10.43

USB3C2ESAT3

Access eSATA storage devices containing HDD / SSD / 
ODD drives from a USB-C or Thunderbolt 3 laptop-3ft 
USB C to eSATA Cable-External Hard Drive Adapter-3 ft 
USB C Hard Drive Cable-3 USB 3.0 to eSATA Cable-1m 
USB Type C to eSATA Cable $51.99 13% $45.23

USPTLSTND

Universal phone and tablet stand allows for easy use 
of your phone or tablet (such as the iPad Pro), w/o 
having to hold it - Adjustable phone & tablet holder 
offers multi angle viewing - Portable w/ a compact, 
foldable design - Aluminum construction $44.99 13% $39.14

HB31C4AB

4-Port USB-C hub - USB-C host laptop to 4x USB Type-A 
adapter hub - SuperSpeed 10Gbps (USB 3.2/3.1 Gen 2) - 
Bus-powered | Up to 15W total - Portable/compact 
housing - 9.8in attached cable - Works w/Thunderbolt 
3 - OS independent - USB 3.0/2.0 Support $62.99 13% $54.80

TB3DK2DHV

Thunderbolt 3 Docking Station - Dual 4K60Hz / 85W 
Power Delivery / USB-A and Gigabit Ethernet ports - 
Dual Monitor DisplayPort / DP + HDMI / DP + VGA / 
HDMI + VGA - No drivers - TB3 cable - For TB3 laptops 
ie. MacBook Pro 16 - Windows,macOS,Linux $323.99 13% $281.87



HBS304A24A

Share up to four USB 3.0 devices between four 
different computers - 4X4 USB 3.0 Peripheral Sharing 
Switch for Mac/Windows/Linux - Save by sharing USB 
devices such as a printer, mouse, keyboard with four 
computers - USB switch w/ remote port selector $135.99 13% $118.31

USB2C5C1M

Power your USB Type-C devices - 1m USB C to USB C 
Cable - 1 m USB Type C Cable - 3ft USB C Charging 
Cable - 3 ft USB C Fast Charge Cable - 3 USB C PD 
Cable - USB C Power Delivery Cable - 1m USB C Cable - 
USB 2.0 Type C Cable - USB C Charger Cable $16.99 13% $14.78

USB2C5C3M

Power your USB Type-C devices - 3m USB C to USB C 
Cable - 3 m USB Type C Cable - 10ft USB C Charging 
Cable - 10 ft USB C Fast Charge Cable - 10 USB C PD 
Cable - USB C Power Delivery Cable - 3m USB C Cable - 
USB 2.0 Type C Cable - USB C Charger Cable $30.99 13% $26.96

USB2C5C2MW

Power USB Type-C devices - 2m USB C to USB C Cable - 
2 m USB Type C Cable - 6ft USB C Charging Cable - 6 
ft USB C Fast Charge Cable - 6 USB C PD Cable - USB C 
Power Delivery Cable - 2m USB C Cable - USB 2.0 Type 
C Cable - USB C Charger Cable - White $20.99 13% $18.26

USB2C5C4MW

Power USB Type-C devices - 4m USB C to USB C Cable - 
4 m USB Type C Cable - 13ft USB C Charging Cable - 13 
ft USB C Fast Charge Cable - 13 USB C PD Cable - USB 
C Power Delivery Cable - USB C Cable - USB 2.0 Type C 
Cable - USB C Charger Cable - White $23.99 13% $20.87

USB2C5C50CM

Power your USB Type-C devices with reduced clutter - 
0.5m USB-C to USB-C Cable - 0.5 m USB Type C Cable - 
1.5ft USB C Charging Cable - 1.5 ft USB C Fast Charge 
Cable - 1.5 USB C PD Cable - Short USB C Cable - USB 
C Power Delivery Cable $18.99 13% $16.52



DKT30CVAGPD

USB-C Multiport adapter with 1080p VGA video/GbE/USB 
Type-A (USB 3.0 5Gbps & BC 1.2 1.5A fast charge)/60W 
Power Delivery passthrough - Portable USB C mini dock 
works w/ TB3 and USB-C laptops/ultrabooks - Auto 
driver install - Windows/macOS/Chrome OS $71.99 13% $62.63

HB30A4AIB

4 port USB 3.0 hub with individual port switches - 4x 
USB Type-A ports - SuperSpeed 5Gbps (USB 3.2/3.1 Gen 
1) - Bus powered USB hub (4.5W shared w/downstream 
devices) - On/off power switches/LEDs on each port - 
9.8in USB-A host cable - OS independent $43.99 13% $38.27

HB30C4AIB

Bus-powered 4 port hub with individual port switches - 
USB-C to 4x USB Type-A ports - SuperSpeed 5Gbps (USB 
3.2/USB 3.1 Gen 1 or USB 3.0) - 15W/3A@5V of power - 
On/off power switches/LEDs on each port - 9.8in 
(25cm) USB-C host cable - OS independent $47.99 13% $41.75

813874B21ST

HPE 813874-B21 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-T 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ Copper 
Transceiver - 30m (98.4ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $264.99 13% $230.54

DKT30CSDHPD3

USB-C multiport adapter to 4K HDMI, GbE, 2 USB-A, USB-
C (Data/60W Power Delivery 3.0 Passthrough), 
SD/SDXC/SDHC - Driverless - Windows macOS Chrome OS - 
USB C travel dock for TB3/USB-C laptop, Ultrabook, 
Chromebook - MacBook Pro/Air, Lenovo, Dell, HP $86.99 13% $75.68

ST5GPEXNB

PCIe Network Adapter Card w/1 Port 5GbE NIC for 
performance - 4 Speed Multi-Gigabit Ethernet 
5Gbps/2.5G/1G/1M - Tehuti TN4010 - NBASE-T / 5GBASE-
T, PCI Express 2.0 x4, 9K Jumbo Frame, VLAN, IEEE 
802.3az, Link Aggregation, Full/Low profile - 2 YR 
warr $168.99 13% $147.02



SFP10GBTCST

Cisco SFP-10GB-TC Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-T 10 Gbps 
- 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ Copper 
Transceiver - 30m (98.4ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-
Swappable   MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $270.99 13% $235.76

ST121HDBT20L

Extend HDMI over CAT6 cabling to a remote location 
with support for 4K60Hz at 230ft and 1080p60Hz at 
328ft - 4K HDMI extender over CAT6 - HDMI extender 
over CAT6 - 4K HDMI over CAT6 - HDMI extender over 
CAT5 - 4K HDMI over CAT5 - HDMI signal booster $547.99 13% $476.75

ST121HDBT20S

Extend HDMI over CAT6 cabling to a remote location 
with support for 4K60Hz at 115ft and 1080p60Hz at 
230ft - 4K HDMI extender over CAT6 - HDMI extender 
over CAT6 - 4K HDMI over CAT6 - HDMI extender over 
CAT5 - 4K HDMI over CAT5 - HDMI signal booster $335.99 13% $292.31

ST122HD202

HDMI 2.0 splitter supports UHD 4K at 60Hz and HDR - 
1x2 HDMI splitter 4K passes EDID - 2 Port 4K HDMI 
Splitter 1 in 2 out installs easily - 2 way HDMI 
splitter offers 4:4:4 chroma - HDMI port splitter 
backed by 2 YR warranty $76.99 13% $66.98

ST124HD202

HDMI 2.0 splitter supports UHD 4K at 60Hz and HDR - 
1x4 HDMI splitter 4K passes EDID - 4 Port 4K HDMI 
Splitter 1 in 4 out installs easily - 4 way HDMI 
splitter offers 4:4:4 chroma - HDMI port splitter 
backed by 2 YR warranty $105.99 13% $92.21

ST12MHDLNHK

Broadcast your HDMI signal to multiple locations 
throughout your site using your existing network -
HDMI over IP extender - HDMI over CAT6 extender - 
1080p HDMI extender - HDMI over CAT5 extender - HDMI 
over LAN extender - HDMI over network $507.99 13% $441.95

USB315C5C6

Power your USB Type-C devices over longer distances - 
6ft USB-C to USB-C Cable - 6 ft USB C Cable - 6 USB 
Type C Cable - 1.8m USB C Charging Cable - USB 3.1 
Cable (Gen 1) - USB-C to USB-C Cable $40.99 13% $35.66



TB310G

Add high-speed wired 10G Ethernet network 
connectivity to your Thunderbolt 3 enabled computer. 
This Thunderbolt 3 network adapter supports 10Gb/s, 
5Gb/s, 2.5Gb/s, 1Gb/s and 100Mb/s through an RJ45 
Ethernet connection. $289.99 13% $252.29

ST121HDBTSC

Connect four video sources to a remote HDMI display 
over CAT5/CAT6 cabling and easily scale and switch 
between HDMI DP or VGA video sources - HDBaseT 
extender kit - Video Scaler - DisplayPort extender - 
HDBaseT HDMI extender - HDMI and VGA over CAT6 $760.99 13% $662.06

DK30C2HAGPD

Mini USB C docking station - Multiport adapter w/ 
dual monitor 4K HDMI video display/2 USB Type-
A/GbE/100W Power Delivery pass through - 3.3ft 
cable/MAC Address Changer/Driverless - Supports dual 
4K 30HZ + USB 2.0 OR dual 1080p + USB 3.0 - 
Win/Chrome $165.99 13% $144.41

PAC101R1

Extend your power cord and angle the plug off to the 
side so that it can sit flat against the wall and 
free up other outlets - 1ft Flat Extension Cord - 1 
ft Power Cable - 1 Low Profile Extension Cord - 1 
foot Extension Cord - Right Angle Power Cord $7.99 13% $6.95

PAC101R3

Extend your power cord and angle the plug off to the 
side so that it can sit flat against the wall and 
free up other outlets - 3ft Flat Extension Cord - 3 
ft Power Cable - 3 Low Profile Extension Cord - 3 
foot Extension Cord - Right Angle Power Cord $7.99 13% $6.95

ST222HDBT

Extend dual source HDMI video over CAT6 to distances 
up to 295 ft. (90m) over a single CAT6 cable - 1080p 
HDMI extender - HDMI extender - 1080p over CAT5 - 
1080p over CAT6 - HDMI over CAT5 extender - extender - 
HDMI booster - HDMI over CAT6 $621.99 13% $541.13



TB3DK2DPM2

Thunderbolt 3 docking station - PCIe NVMe M.2 SSD 
bay, Dual Monitor 4K 60Hz via DisplayPort   TB3, SD 
4.0, 85W PD, 10G USB-C 2x USB-A, GbE, audio - MacBook 
Pro TB3 Dock/macOS/Windows/Linux - TB3 cable - 
Downstream TB3 to daisy chain TB3/USB-C devices $415.99 13% $361.91

SV231DPU34K

2 Port DisplayPort KVM Switch w/USB Hub   hotkey/push 
button switching - 3840 x 2160 60Hz - 4K UHD - HDCP 
2.2 - DP 1.2 - USB 3.0 - 4x USB HID - MST Passthrough 
- 3.5mm Audio - Steel housing - OS Independent works 
w/HP Dell Lenovo - 2 year warr - TAA $372.99 13% $324.50

DK30C2DAGPD

Mini USB C docking station - Multiport adapter w/ 
dual monitor 4K DisplayPort video/2 USB Type-
A/GbE/100W Power Delivery pass through - 3.3ft 
cable/Mac Address Changer/Driverless - Supports dual 
DP 4K 30Hz + USB 2.0 OR 1080p + USB 3.0 - Win/Chrome 
OS $154.99 13% $134.84

STSMATL

Large anti-fatigue mat for standing desk 
(24x36x3/4in) increases comfort, reduces fatigue - 
Cushioned ergonomic mat for support, relieves sore 
feet - Durable polyurethane foam - Textured non-slip 
bottom; beveled edges prevent tripping - Easy to 
clean $125.99 13% $109.61

PXTNB3SEU2M

Power or charge your laptop from a grounded European 
power outlet - 3 prong laptop power cord - 3 slot 
power cord - c5 power cable - cloverleaf power cord - 
Mickey Mouse Power Cord $11.99 13% $10.43

SDOCK4U313

Gain quick access to up to four SSDs/HDDs 
simultaneously, and swap drives in and out as needed - 
4-Bay SATA HDD Docking Station - For 2.5 / 3.5in SSD 
/ HDDs - USB 3.1 (10Gbps) - USB-C and USB-A - Hard 
Drive Docking Station / SSD   HDD docking station $252.99 13% $220.10

UUSBHAUB50CM

Charge or sync micro USB mobile devices from a 
standard USB port on your desktop or mobile computer - 
50cm usb micro cable - 50cm usb a to micro b cable - 
0.5m usb 2.0 micro cable $8.99 13% $7.82



SV431DD2DU3A

4 Port Dual Monitor Compact DVI USB KVM Switch 
w/hotkey/manual switching - Dual Screen Display - 
Single Link - 2048x1536 Analog - 1920x1200 Digital - 
Dual View KVM - Audio & mic switching - Steel housing 
Integrated 2Port USB 3.0 Hub - 2Yr warr TAA $418.99 13% $364.52

RKCONS1701

Rackmount KVM console works w/all KVM switches w/ VGA 
+ USB interfaces - Rack mount monitor w/17in Active 
Matrix TFT 1280 x 1024 LCD - 1U height - Integrated 
power supply - Server rack drawer w/durable steel 
enclosure 50000 hour MTBF 2 year warranty $959.99 13% $835.19

ST12MHDLAN2K

HDMI over IP Extender Kit - Video wall support - HDMI 
transmitter   receiver kit extends HDMI signal   
RS232 control - HDMI over Ethernet extender supports 
resolutions up to 1080p - HDMI over Cat5 Cat6 
extender w/ mobile app to manage digital signage $624.99 13% $543.74

DP14MM1M

1m/3ft VESA Certified DisplayPort 1.4 Cable - 8K 
60Hz/HDR/HBR3/DSC 1.2/HDCP 2.2/4:4:4 chroma 
subsampling/PVC jacket/gold connectors alternative to 
DISPL1M/DISPLPORT3L - 1080p/4K Slim Video Monitor 
Cord Radeon Vega Frontier/Pro WX Series/W5500/Pro Duo $27.99 13% $24.35

DP14MM2M

2m/7ft VESA Certified DisplayPort 1.4 Cable - 8K 
60Hz/HDR/HBR3/DSC 1.2/HDCP 2.2/4:4:4 chroma 
subsampling/32ch audio PVC jacket   gold connector - 
DP 1.2 1080p/4K Slim Video Monitor Cord Radeon Vega 
Frontier/Pro WX Series/ W5500/Pro Duo/Nvidia Quadrop $31.99 13% $27.83

DP14MM3M

3 m/10 ft VESA Certified DisplayPort 1.4 Cable - 8K 
60Hz/HDR/HBR 3/DSC 1.2/HDCP 2.2/4:4:4 chroma 
subsampling/32ch audio - PVC jacket and gold 
connectors - DisplayPort 1.2/1.3 1080p/4K - Radeon 
Vega Frontier/Pro WX Series/ W5500/Pro Duo/Nvidia 
Quadrop $43.99 13% $38.27



DP14MM5M

5m/16ft VESA Certified DisplayPort 1.4 Cable - 8K 
60Hz/HDR/HBR3/DSC 1.2/HDCP 2.2/4:4:4 chroma 
subsampling/32ch audio PVC jacket/gold connector - DP 
1.2 1080p/4K Slim Video Monitor Cord Radeon Vega 
Frontier/Pro WX Series/ W5500/Pro Duo/Nvidia Quadrop $52.99 13% $46.10

ST12MHDLAN2R

HDMI Over Ethernet Receiver for ST12MHDLAN2K - Video 
wall support - HDMI over network receiver HDMI signal 
& RS232 control - HDMI over IP receiver supports 
resolutions up to 1080p - HDMI over Cat5 Cat6 
receiver w/ mobile app to manage digital signage $372.99 13% $324.50

ST12MHDLNHR

Broadcast your HDMI signal to multiple locations 
throughout your site using your existing network 
infrastructure - HDMI over Ethernet receiver - HDMI 
over CAT6 receiver - 1080p HDMI receiver - Video over 
IP - HDMI over LAN - HDMI video over Ethernet $240.99 13% $209.66

UPOESPLT1G

Single Port 1GbE Gigabit PoE Injector   Splitter Kit - 
Splits Ultra/High Power over Ethernet/UPoE connection 
into data (RJ45/LAN)   DC power (12-24V Type N 
barrel)  /328ft/100m/Midspan/IEEE 802.3bt/af/at   
10/100/1000 Mbps Auto Negotiation-2yr warr $220.99 13% $192.26

RKCOND17HD

Rackmount KVM console drawer w/dual rails allowing 
screen   keyboard to be pulled in   out independently 
- HD 1080p  17.3in TFT LCD monitor panel - Integrated 
Power Supply - Compatible w/any VGA/DVI + USB KVM 
switch - Durable housing 44230 hour MTBF $1,274.99 13% $1,109.24

SV431DL2DU3A

4 Port Dual Monitor Dual Link DVI USB KVM Switch 
w/hotkey/manual switching - Dual Screen Display - 
2048x1536 Analog - 2560x1600 or 1440p Digital - Dual 
View KVM - Audio & mic switching - Compact steel 
housing Integrated 2Port USB 3.0 Hub 2Yr warr TAA $589.99 13% $513.29



RKCONS1708K

Rack-mount KVM console connect up to 8 servers - 
Features LCD monitor, built-in keyboard and touch pad 
- 17 LCD Monitor supports up to 1280x1024 - KVM 
console uses 1U of rack mount space - Includes 
mounting brackets, hardware and 8 KVM cables $1,371.99 13% $1,193.63

RKCONS1716K

Rack-mount KVM console connect up to 16 servers - 
Features LCD monitor, built-in keyboard and touch pad 
- 17 LCD Monitor supports up to 1280x1024 - KVM 
console uses 1U of rack mount space - Includes 
mounting brackets, hardware and 16 KVM cables $1,528.99 13% $1,330.22

DK30CH2DEP

4K Triple or Dual Monitor USB C Docking Station w/2 
DisplayPort   1 HDMI + 100W Power Delivery - For 
Thunderbolt 3/USB-C workstation laptops w/Windows, 
macOS, Linux - 4 USB-A (1 Fast-Charge), USB-C, GbE, 
Headset Port, K-Slot, 3.3ft USB Type-C cable $350.99 13% $305.36

SVA20N2NEUA

Universal DC power adapter supports devices that 
require 20 V and 2 A or less like DK30A2DH and 
DK30ADD laptop docking stations - Use as replacement 
20V DC power supply for lost adapters - Keep devices 
running with an extra 2A 20V DC power adapter $33.99 13% $29.57

DK30C2DPEP

Universal Hybrid USB-A USB-C Docking Station for USB-
C,TB3 & USB-A laptops w/ 2-in-1 cable - 100W Power 
Delivery - Dual Monitor 4k60Hz HDMI / DisplayPort - 
USB-IF/VESA/DisplayLink Certified - 1x USB-C & 3x USB-
A,GbE,Audio,K-Slot,mounting holes $280.99 13% $244.46

DK30C2DPPD

Universal Hybrid USB-A USB-C docking station for USB-
C, TB3   USB-A laptops w/ 2-in-1 cable - 60W Power 
Delivery - Dual Monitor 4K60Hz HDMI / DisplayPort - 
USB-IF/VESA/DisplayLink Certified - 1x USB-C   3x USB-
A, GbE, Audio, K-Slot, mounting $282.99 13% $246.20



DKT30CHVCM

4-in-1 USB C Multiport Adapter Travel Dock for single 
monitor 4K HDMI or 1080p VGA / USB-A 3.0 / Gigabit 
Ethernet - Portable Hub - Mini Dock works w/ USB-C or 
Thunderbolt 3 - HP Lenovo Dell MacBook Chromebooks 
Samsung Galaxy - Windows macOS Chrome OS $90.99 13% $79.16

LTCUB2MGR

USB multi charging cable lets you carry one cable for 
all of your charging needs - Avoid kinks and tangles 
with this braided 3 in 1 charging cable - Charge one 
device at a time - USB to Micro-USB / Lightning / USB-
C - 2m in length - Warranty: 2-Year $38.99 13% $33.92

RKCONS17HD

Rackmount KVM Console with HD widescreen (16:9) 1080p 
- 17.3in LCD panel - Rack mount monitor works with 
virtually any KVM switch that supports VGA   USB 
interfaces - 1U single port server rack drawer with 
durable steel housing 50,000 hour MTBF $1,141.99 13% $993.53

MCM10GSFP

Fiber Ethernet media converter to convert & extend 
copper to fiber or vice versa - 10/100/1000 (Gigabit) 
network, 1000BASE-LX, 1310nm, 10km/6.2mi Unmanaged 
MMF/SMF SC RJ45 Mounting Brackets, LFP, VLAN, ESD 
Surge + Contact & Air Protection, 2 Yr Warr $763.99 13% $664.67

RKQMCAB12V2

Store IT equipment discreetly in the office, with a 
sound-insulated and stylish server cabinet - 12U 
Server Cabinet - 12U Quiet Office Server Cabinet with 
Wood Finish - Includes Casters and 3x 3.5mm Fans - 
Sound Reducing Cabinet up to 600lbs (272kg) $1,390.99 13% $1,210.16

HD2VID2

Convert an HDMI signal to RCA composite video-  
Supporting multiple HD and PC input resolutions, this 
composite converter works with almost any source 
device-  Plug-and-play installation makes this 
adapter easy to integrate into your A/V environment- $119.99 13% $104.39



LTLOCKKEY

Secure your laptop, dock or other device with this 
keyed cable lock - Compatible with K-Slot security 
lock slot - One-hand operation with push-to-lock 
button - 2 m / 6.5 steel locking security cable - 
Keyed cable lock - No combination required $36.99 13% $32.18

LTLOCK4D

6.5ft Combination laptop cable lock for Kensington 
style K-Slot - 4-digit resettable code - Secure 
laptops/computers/desktops/monitors - Anti-theft 
vinyl coated steel - Hook & loop strap - StarTech.com 
security anchors LTANCHOR/LTANCHORL not incl $31.99 13% $27.83

LTLOCK3DCOIL

Portable laptop cable lock with self-coiling cable - 
Computer cable lock protects your laptop, tablet or 
other K-Slot compatible device against theft - 3-
digit combination laptop lock - Cable stretches to 
1.8 m / 6 and retracts to 266 mm /10.5 $31.99 13% $27.83

LTANCHOR

Laptop cable lock anchor provides a secure anchor 
point for your cable lock (sold separately) - 
Computer security cable anchor protects your 
equipment against theft - Made of steel - Easy to 
mount to desk or other solid location (screws 
included) $19.99 13% $17.39

VS424HD4K60

Share and switch four distinct HDMI AV signals 
between four separate displays in a matrix 
configuration-WebGUI enables users to control the 4x4 
HDMI Matrix Switch remotely- Enjoy astonishing 
picture quality with support for resolutions up to 4K 
60Hz $691.99 13% $602.03

BNDDKTCHVPRS

Laptop Docking Station Bundle - USB-C Multiport 
Adapter   Wireless Presentation Remote - USB C to 
HDMI or USB C to VGA multiport adapter - Presentation 
remote range is up to 90 or 27 m - Multiport adapter 
with Ethernet also includes a USB-A port 13% $0.00



ST7C51224

Charge mobile devices w/ this 7 port USB Charging 
Station - Standalone charging hub includes 5x1A and 
2x2A ports - Charging strip supports Smart Charging 
capabilities compatible with USB Battery Charging 
Specification 1.2, Apple and Samsung protocols $80.99 13% $70.46

PEX40GQSFPI

Open 40G QSFP+ network card - MSA compliant - Intel 
XL710-BM2 40 Gigabit Ethernet Converged Network 
Adapter - MMF & SMF Fiber - PCIe 3.0 x8 Interface 
PXE, 9K Jumbo Frame VLAN Link Aggregation Low/Full 
profile 40GbE NIC - SmartBits Verified - 2Yr warr $413.99 13% $360.17

ST121WHDLR

Achieve long-range HDMI over wireless extension up to 
656 ft. (200 m).Kit includes both the wireless 
transmitter and receiver for an all-in-one 
solution.Extender allows you to wirelessly transmit 
HDMI signals supporting 1080p resolutions. $357.99 13% $311.45

ST121HD20V

HDMI over CAT6 Extender Kit supports resolutions up 
to 4K 60Hz, HDR and 4:4:4 chroma subsampling - 
Extended HDMI signal 165 ft/50m over CAT6 cable - 
Extender is HDCP 2.2 compliant and backwards 
compatible with previous generations of HDMI and HDCP $166.99 13% $145.28

ICUSBROLLOVR

Connect 6 ft / 1.8m Cisco USB console cable to USB 
2.0 equipped laptop to RJ45 port of your console 
router without an adapter - Rollover cable is 
compatible with Cisco, Juniper, Ubiquiti or TP-Link 
routers supporting transfer rates of up to 460Kbps $30.99 13% $26.96

PEX1S953LP

1 port PCI Express RS232 serial controller card 
w/16950 UART/ASIX AX99100 - Bi-directional speeds 
921.6Kbps/port / 256 byte FIFO / 9th data bit - Pin 9 
pwr out 5v/12v/none w/up to 2A total - Expansion card 
w/low profile (Std bracket incl) - Win/Linux $67.99 13% $59.15



PEX2S953LP

2-port PCI Express RS232 serial controller card 
w/16950 UART/ASIX AX99100 - Bi-directional speeds 
921.6Kbps/port / 256 byte FIFO / 9th data bit - Pin 9 
pwr out 5v/12v/none w/up to 2A total - Expansion card 
w/low profile bracket (Std incl) - Win/Linux $71.99 13% $62.63

ST10GSPEXNDP

PCIe Network Adapter Card Dual NIC ports Network 
Interface Card 2x 10 Gbps RJ45 Ports Tehuti TN4010- 
10GBASE-T / NBASE-T Multi-Gigabit 1/2.5/5/10 Gbps, 
PCI Express 3.0 x4, 9K Jumbo Frames VLAN, IEEE 
802.3az, Link Aggregation, Full profile - 2 yr warr $374.99 13% $326.24

STSMATC

Increase your comfort with this anti-fatigue mat for 
standing desks, featuring a non-flat contoured 
surface with varied terrain - Ergonomic active 
standing desk mat encourages varied movement   
stances - Cushioned 3D topography - Textured massage 
bar $154.99 13% $134.84

RUSBLTMM1MBR

Kevlar aramid fiber shelters durable USB A to 
Lightning cable from bends   pull stress - Right 
angled connector prevents tension   damage - Rugged 
w/strain relief withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 
degree angle Apple MFi certified iPad iPhone $21.99 13% $19.13

WALLSTSI1

Ergonomic wall-mounted workstation - VESA monitor arm 
for up to 34in/19.8lb display - Foldable standing 
desk - Pull-out articulating monitor arm & keyboard 
tray/mouse holder - Tilt/swivel - One-touch 
adjustable height - Tool-less slide/click assembly $514.99 13% $448.04

WALLSTSI2

Ergonomic standing wall-mount workstation - VESA dual 
monitor arm for 30in (19.8lb) displays - Wall mounted 
foldable sit-stand desk - One-touch height adjustable 
articulating monitor arms - Keyboard tray/mouse 
holder - Tilt/swivel - Toolless assembly $521.99 13% $454.13



TB3CDK2DP

Thunderbolt 3 docking station with USB-C 
compatibility for Windows,macOS,and Linux laptops - 
Dual DisplayPort 1.2 at 4K60Hz,5 USB ports (2 USB 3.1 
Gen 2 ports),60W Power Delivery,Ethernet,and audio - 
Driverless setup - Incl. 0.7m TB3 host cable $330.99 13% $287.96

450FBLCLC10

LC to LC Multimode Duplex Fiber Optic Patch cable 
connects with SFP+ and QSFP+ transceivers in 40/100 
Gigabit networks - LOMMF is ideal for 850nm/1350nm 
VCSEL   LED sources - Backwards compatible with 
50/125 equipment - LSZH flame retardant jacket $61.99 13% $53.93

450FBLCLC7

LC to LC Multimode Duplex Fiber Optic Patch cable 
connects with SFP+ and QSFP+ transceivers in 40/100 
Gigabit networks - LOMMF is ideal for 850nm/1350nm 
VCSEL   LED sources - Backwards compatible with 
50/125 equipment - LSZH flame retardant jacket $49.99 13% $43.49

A50FBLCLC15

OM3 LC to LC multimode duplex fiber optic patch cable 
has 50/125 micron fiber and connects in 10 Gigabit 
networks - LOMMF is ideal for 850nm/1350nm VCSEL   
LED sources - Aqua fiber optic cable features LSZH 
flame retardant jacket $57.99 13% $50.45

A50FBLCLC7

OM3 LC to LC multimode duplex fiber optic patch cable 
has 50/125 micron fiber and connects in 10 Gigabit 
networks - LOMMF is ideal for 850nm/1350nm VCSEL   
LED sources - Aqua fiber optic cable features LSZH 
flame retardant jacket $29.99 13% $26.09

SV565HDIP

HDMI KVM Extender over IP transmitter   receiver kit 
remotely controls KVM switch/console or PC from up to 
330ft/100m over Cat5e/6 Ethernet network cable/IP 
enabled LAN - 4K UHD 30Hz /EDID Passthrough/USB2.0 
HID/ Large Signage Display or Video Wall $720.99 13% $627.26



RKCONSUV10

10 ft. (3 m) USB KVM Cable enables your switch kit to 
conveniently operate your server - USB and VGA KVM 
cord specifically designed for StarTech.com Rackmount 
Console - 10 foot KVM cable supports resolutions up 
to 1920x1200 $55.99 13% $48.71

RKCONSUV15

15 ft. (4.6 m) USB KVM Cable enables your switch kit 
to conveniently operate your server - USB and VGA KVM 
cord specifically designed for StarTech.com Rackmount 
Console - 15 foot KVM cable supports resolutions up 
to 1920x1200 $79.99 13% $69.59

RKCONSUV6

6 ft. (1.8 m) USB KVM Cable enables your switch kit 
to conveniently operate your server - USB and VGA KVM 
cord specifically designed for StarTech.com Rackmount 
Console - 6 foot KVM cable supports resolutions up to 
1920x1200 $32.99 13% $28.70

WKSTNCM2

15ft flexible cable management sleeve wrap - 
Expandable coiled cable manager sleeving w/ max 1.5in 
Dia. - Adjustable cord organizer/protector can be 
trimmed and/or connect multiple sleeves to customize 
solution - Flame resistant - Lightweight/durable $40.99 13% $35.66

450FBLCLC15

LC to LC Multimode Duplex Fiber Optic Patch cable 
connects with SFP+ and QSFP+ transceivers in 40/100 
Gigabit networks - LOMMF is ideal for 850nm/1350nm 
VCSEL   LED sources - Backwards compatible with 
50/125 equipment - LSZH flame retardant jacket $74.99 13% $65.24

ARMQUADSS

VESA 75x75/100x100mm desktop quad monitor stand (2x2) 
supports 4 displays up to 32in (17.6lb) per screen - 
Free-standing articulating monitor mount 
/tilt/swivel/360 rotation /Micro height adjustment - 
Easy assembly - Height adjustable - Stable base $282.99 13% $246.20



DOCHOLDSTND

Place documents in an upright position and adjust the 
angle for easy viewing - Document holder with 7 angle 
settings - Ergonomic document stand for typing - 
Holds print copy, even tablets - Easel style desktop 
copy holder - Portable - Foldable design $23.99 13% $20.87

STMAGMAT

Keep track of screws and other small parts during 
electronic repairs with this magnetic product mat - 
9.5x10.5/24x27cm magnetic tool pad - Put handy notes 
on the dry erase surface (includes marker) - Compact 
and portable electronics repair mat $18.99 13% $16.52

0231A0A6-ST

100% HP 0231A0A6 compatible guaranteed - Lifetime 
Warranty on all SFP modules - Meets or exceeds OEM 
specifications - Our SFP modules comply w/ MSA 
industry standards - Low power consumption of less 
than 1.3W - Hot-swappable w/ Multi Mode modules $169.99 13% $147.89

0231A0A8-ST

100% HP 0231A0A8 compatible guaranteed - Lifetime 
Warranty on all SFP+ modules - Meets or exceeds OEM 
specifications - Our SFP+modules comply w/ MSA 
industry standards - Low power consumption of less 
than 1.3W - Hot-swappable w/ Multi Mode modules $296.99 13% $258.38

10050-ST

Extreme Networks 10050 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  
Copper Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $62.99 13% $54.80

10051-ST

Extreme Networks 10051 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $40.99 13% $35.66



10052-ST

Extreme Networks 10052 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $59.99 13% $52.19

10056-ST

Extreme Networks 10056  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1490nmTx/1310nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10 km 
(6.2 mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $84.99 13% $73.94

10056H-ST

Extreme Networks 10056H  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1490nmTx/1310nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10 km 
(6.2 mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $86.99 13% $75.68

10057-ST

Extreme Networks 10057  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1310nmTx/1490nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10 km 
(6.2 mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $71.99 13% $62.63

10057H-ST

Extreme Networks 10057H  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1310nmTx/1490nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10 km 
(6.2 mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $108.99 13% $94.82

10070H-ST

Extreme Networks 10070H Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  
Copper Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

455886-B21-ST

HPE 455886-B21 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $105.99 13% $92.21



455889-B21-ST

HPE 455889-B21 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 200m (656ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $310.99 13% $270.56

720187-B21-ST

HPE 720187-B21 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 40Gbps - 
40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 850nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 150m (492ft) - MPO 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $370.99 13% $322.76

747698-B21-ST

HPE 747698-B21 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 40Gbps - 
40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 850nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 400m (1312ft) - MPO 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $348.99 13% $303.62

AR-SFP-10G-LR-ST

Arista Networks SFP-10G-LR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-
LR 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $183.99 13% $160.07

AR-SFP-10G-SR-ST

Arista Networks SFP-10G-SR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-
SRL 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet 
SFP+ 850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m 
(984ft) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $60.99 13% $53.06

AR-SFP-10G-SRL-ST

Arista Networks SFP-10G-SRL Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-
SR 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $210.99 13% $183.56

AR-SFP-1G-LH-ST

Arista Networks SFP-1G-LH Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-
LH 1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  40km (24.8mi) 
- LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $77.99 13% $67.85



AR-SFP-1G-LX-ST

Arista Networks SFP-1G-LX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-
LX 1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $59.99 13% $52.19

AR-SFP-1G-SX-ST

Arista Networks SFP-1G-SX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-
SX 1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $51.99 13% $45.23

AR-SFP-1G-T-ST

Arista Networks SFP-1G-T Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  
Copper Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $60.99 13% $53.06

EG3B0000087-ST

Citrix EG3B0000087 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  Copper 
Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $66.99 13% $58.28

EG3C0000086-ST

Citrix EG3C0000086 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $59.99 13% $52.19

EW3A0000710-ST

Citrix EW3A0000710 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $157.99 13% $137.45

EW3A0000711-ST

Citrix EW3A0000711 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $281.99 13% $245.33



EW3B0000710-ST

Citrix EW3B0000710 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $257.99 13% $224.45

EW3F0000710-ST

Citrix EW3F0000710 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $166.99 13% $145.28

EW3P0000557-ST

Citrix EW3P0000557 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $182.99 13% $159.20

EW3P0000558-ST

Citrix EW3P0000558 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $220.99 13% $192.26

EW3Z0000585-ST

Citrix EW3Z0000585 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $182.99 13% $159.20

EW3Z0000586-ST

Citrix EW3Z0000586 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $281.99 13% $245.33

FET-10G-ST

Cisco FET-10G Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-USR 10 Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 850nm - 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $212.99 13% $185.30



HB30A10AME

Industrial USB 3.0 hub w/ rugged metal housing. 
15kV/8kV ESD protection and 350W surge protection. 
Mountable to desk, wall or DIN rail. Powered +7-24 
volt range, 50W max (shared). 10 USB 3.0 (3.1 Gen 1) 
5Gbps ports. USB cable and AC adapter included. $208.99 13% $181.82

HB30A7AME

Industrial USB 3.0 hub w/ rugged metal housing. 
15kV/8kV ESD protection and 350W surge protection. 
Mountable to desk, wall or DIN rail. Powered +7-48 
volt range, 35W max (shared). 7 USB 3.0 (3.1 Gen 1) 
5Gbps ports. USB cable and AC adapter included. $156.99 13% $136.58

ITB20D3250

Universal terminal block DC power adapter - Designed 
for StarTech.com industrial products - Includes 
attachments for NA/JP, EU, UK   ANZ - Includes 
attached two-pin terminal block - Includes additional 
three-pin terminal block $73.99 13% $64.37

J9150A-ST

HPE J9150A Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $177.99 13% $154.85

J9150D-ST

HPE J9150D Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $179.99 13% $156.59

J9151A-BX-D-ST

HPE J9151A  Compatible Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM 
SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 
1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $440.99 13% $383.66

J9151A-ST

HPE J9151A Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $271.99 13% $236.63



J9151D-ST

HPE J9151D Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $301.99 13% $262.73

J9151E-ST

HPE J9151E Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $231.99 13% $201.83

J9152A-ST

HPE J9152A Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 200m (656ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $160.99 13% $140.06

J9152D-ST

HPE J9152D Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 200m (656ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $303.99 13% $264.47

J9153D-ST

HPE J9153D Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-ER 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1550nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 40km (24.8mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $835.99 13% $727.31

JD092A-ST

HPE JD092A Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $158.99 13% $138.32

JD092B-ST

HPE JD092B Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10 Gbps - 10 
GbE Gigabit Ethernet Module - 1310nm Multi-Mode Fiber 
(MMF) Transceiver - Up to 984 ft (300 m) - LC 
Connector   DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty - HPE A5830AF, 12504, 5120 $214.99 13% $187.04



JD093A-ST

HPE JD093A Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 200m (656ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $227.99 13% $198.35

JD093B-ST

HPE JD093B Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 200m (656ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $310.99 13% $270.56

JD094A-ST

HPE JD094A Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $281.99 13% $245.33

JD094B-BX-D-ST

HPE JD094B-BX-D  Compatible Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX 
WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 
1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $458.99 13% $399.32

JD094B-BX-U-ST

HPE JD094B-BX-U  Compatible Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX 
WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 
1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $395.99 13% $344.51

JD094B-BX40-D-ST

HPE JD094B-BX40-D  Compatible Transceiver - 10GBASE-
BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 
1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $679.99 13% $591.59

JD094B-BX40-U-ST

HPE JD094B-BX40-U  Compatible Transceiver - 10GBASE-
BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 
1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $685.99 13% $596.81



JG325A-ST

HPE JG325A Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 40Gbps - 
40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 850nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 150m (492ft) - MPO 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $319.99 13% $278.39

JG325B-ST

HPE JG325B Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 40Gbps - 
40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 850nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 150m (492ft) - MPO 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $370.99 13% $322.76

JG661A-ST

HPE JG661A Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-LR4 40Gbps - 
40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 1270nm to 
1330nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $1,358.99 13% $1,182.32

JG709A-ST

HPE JG709A Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 40Gbps - 
40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 850nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - MPO 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $317.99 13% $276.65

QSFP-40G-CSR4-ST

Cisco QSFP-40G-CSR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 40 
Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
850nm - Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 300m (984ft) - 
MPO Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $315.99 13% $274.91

QSFP-40G-SR4-AR-ST

Arista Networks QSFP-40G-SR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 
40GBASE-SR4 40Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit 
Ethernet QSFP+ 850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  
150m (492ft) - MPO Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $296.99 13% $258.38

QSFP-40G-SR4-S-ST

Cisco QSFP-40G-SR4-S Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 
40 Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
850nm - Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver - 100m (328ft) - 
MPO Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $303.99 13% $264.47



QSFP40GESR4E

Dell EMC QSFP-40G-ESR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 
40Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  400m (1312ft.) - 
MPO Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $399.99 13% $347.99

QSFP40GLR4ES

Dell EMC QSFP-40G-LR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-LR4 
40Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
1311nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $993.99 13% $864.77

QSFP40GSR4ES

Dell EMC QSFP-40G-SR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 
40Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  150m (492ft) - 
MPO Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $358.99 13% $312.32

SFP-10G-BX-D-20-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BX-D-20  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 
20km (12.4mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $376.99 13% $327.98

SFP-10G-BX-D-40-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BX-D-40  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 
40km (24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $599.99 13% $521.99

SFP-10G-BX-U-20-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BX-U-20  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 
20km (12.4mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $376.99 13% $327.98

SFP-10G-BX-U-40-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BX-U-40  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 
40km (24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $306.99 13% $267.08



SFP-10G-BX20D-I-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BX20D-I  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 
20km (12.4mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $574.99 13% $500.24

SFP-10G-BX20U-I-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BX20U-I  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 
20km (12.4mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $574.99 13% $500.24

SFP-10G-BX60D-I-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BX60D-I  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 
60km (37.3mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,071.99 13% $932.63

SFP-10G-BX60U-I-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BX60U-I  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 
60km (37.3mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,071.99 13% $932.63

SFP-10G-BXD-I-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BXD-I  Compatible Transceiver - 10GBASE-
BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 
1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $150.99 13% $131.36

SFP-10G-BXU-I-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BXU-I  Compatible Transceiver - 10GBASE-
BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 
1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $150.99 13% $131.36

SFP-10G-ER-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-ER Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-ER 10 Gbps 
- 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1550nm - 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 40km (24.8mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $1,016.99 13% $884.78



SFP-10G-LR-40-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-LR-40 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10 
Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm - Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,112.99 13% $968.30

SFP-10G-ZR-S-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-ZR-S Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-ZR 10 
Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1550nm - Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 80km 
(49.7mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $761.99 13% $662.93

SFP-10G-ZR-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-ZR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-ZR 10 Gbps 
- 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1550nm - 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 80km (49.7mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $761.99 13% $662.93

SFP-10GB-BX-D-20-ST

MSA Uncoded Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 
Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx 
Single Mode (SMF) - 20km (12.4mi) - LC Connector & 
DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $455.99 13% $396.71

SFP100MFXEMS

Dell EMC SFP-100M-FX Compatible SFP - 100BASE-FX 100 
Mbps - 100MbE Module - 100Mb Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  2km (1.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $73.99 13% $64.37

SFP10GBX10DS

Dell EMC SFP-10G-BX10-D  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $463.99 13% $403.67

SFP10GBX10US

Dell EMC SFP-10G-BX10-U  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $444.99 13% $387.14



SFP10GBX40DS

Dell EMC SFP-10G-BX40-D  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $692.99 13% $602.90

SFP10GBX40US

Dell EMC SFP-10G-BX40-U  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $730.99 13% $635.96

SFP10GEREMST

Dell EMC SFP-10G-ER Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-ER 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1550nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  40km (24.8mi) 
- LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $1,216.99 13% $1,058.78

SFP10GLREMST

Dell EMC SFP-10G-LR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $183.99 13% $160.07

SFP10GLRMEMS

Dell EMC SFP-10G-LRM Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  200m (656ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $489.99 13% $426.29

SFP10GSREMST

Dell EMC SFP-10G-SR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  400m (1312ft.) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $153.99 13% $133.97

SFP10GUSREMS

Dell EMC SFP-10G-USR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  150m (492ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $153.99 13% $133.97



SFP10GZREMST

Dell EMC SFP-10G-ZR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-ZR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1550nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  80km (49.7mi) 
- LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $1,781.99 13% $1,550.33

SFP1GBX10DES

Dell EMC SFP-1G-BX10-D  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1490nmTx/1310nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $98.99 13% $86.12

SFP1GBX10UES

Dell EMC SFP-1G-BX10-U  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1310nmTx/1490nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $103.99 13% $90.47

SFP1GBX40DES

Dell EMC SFP-1G-BX40-D  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1490nmTx/1310nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $230.99 13% $200.96

SFP1GBX40UES

Dell EMC SFP-1G-BX40-U  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1310nmTx/1490nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $245.99 13% $214.01

SFP1GBX80DES

Dell EMC SFP-1G-BX80-D  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1550nmTX/1490nmRX Single Mode (SMF) - 80km 
(49.7mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $277.99 13% $241.85

SFP1GBX80UES

Dell EMC SFP-1G-BX80-U  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1490nmTX/1550nmRX Single Mode (SMF) - 80km 
(49.7mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $306.99 13% $267.08



SFP1GLXEMCST

Dell EMC SFP-1G-LX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $59.99 13% $52.19

SFP1GSXEMCST

Dell EMC SFP-1G-SX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $53.99 13% $46.97

SFP1GTEMCST

Dell EMC SFP-1G-T Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  Copper 
Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $55.99 13% $48.71

SFP1GZXEMCST

Dell EMC SFP-1G-ZX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-ZX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1550nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  80km (49.7mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $291.99 13% $254.03

US2GC30

2.5GbE NBASE-T USB C to Ethernet adapter/NIC securely 
connects to networks over CAT 5e/RJ45/LAN cable - 3 
speed 2.5G/1G/100 Mbps Auto-Negotiation for max 
bandwidth - Works w/USB 3.0/3.1 Type C/Thunderbolt 3 
/MacBook Pro/Mac Pro/Surface Book/2 Yr Warr $71.99 13% $62.63

WSP-Q40GLR4L-ST

Cisco WSP-Q40GLR4L Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-LR4 40 
Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
1270nm to 1330nm - Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 
2km (1.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $734.99 13% $639.44

HB31C2A1CGB

Portable 3 port USB-C hub w/ Gigabit Ethernet RJ45 - 
USB Type-C host laptop to 1x USB-C & 2x USB-A - USB 
3.2/3.1 Gen 2 SuperSpeed 10Gbps - Bus Powered adapter 
hub - Aluminum - 9.8in attached cable - OS 
independent - Works w/TB3 host - USB 3.0 support $71.99 13% $62.63



HB31C3A1CB

Portable 4 port USB-C hub - USB Type-C host laptop to 
1x USB-C & 3x USB-A - USB 3.2/3.1 Gen 2 SuperSpeed 
10Gbps - USB Bus Powered adapter hub - 9.8in host 
cable - Aluminum - OS independent - Works with 
Thunderbolt 3 host - USB 3.0/2.0 device support $69.99 13% $60.89

HB31C3ASDMB

Bus powered USB 3.1/3.2 Gen 2 Type-C SuperSpeed 
10Gbps hub - USB C Hub with SD Card Reader (UHS-II, 
SD 4.0) and 3x USB-A - Supports SD/SDHC/SDXC/MMC - 
USB C laptop hub w/ aluminum housing - 9.8in cable - 
OS independent - USB C to USB-A adapter hub $76.99 13% $66.98

SFP-10GBASE-LR-ST

MSA Uncoded SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 
10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $309.99 13% $269.69

SFP-10GBASE-LRM-ST

MSA Uncoded SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 
10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm Multi Mode (MMF) 
Transceiver -  200m (656ft) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $303.99 13% $264.47

SFP-10GBASE-SR-ST

MSA Uncoded SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 
10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 850nm Multi Mode (MMF) 
Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $212.99 13% $185.30

10302-ST

Extreme Networks 10302 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $318.99 13% $277.52

10301-T-ST

Extreme Networks 10301-T Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-T 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+  
Copper Transceiver -  30m (98.4ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $308.99 13% $268.82



10301-ST

Extreme Networks 10301 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $189.99 13% $165.29

10065-ST

Extreme Networks 10065 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  
Copper Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $62.99 13% $54.80

10303-ST

Extreme Networks 10303 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  200m (656ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $318.99 13% $277.52

10338-ST

Extreme Networks 10338 Compatible SFP+ - 1000BASE-T 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+  
Copper Transceiver -  30m (98.4ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $283.99 13% $247.07

10319-ST

Extreme Networks 10319 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 
40Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  150m (492ft) - 
MPO Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $351.99 13% $306.23

10G-SFPP-LR-ST

Brocade 10G-SFPP-LR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $102.99 13% $89.60

10G-SFPP-LRM-ST

Brocade 10G-SFPP-LRM Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  200m (656ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $150.99 13% $131.36



10G-SFPP-SR-ST

Brocade 10G-SFPP-SR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  200m (656ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $60.99 13% $53.06

40G-QSFP-LR4-ST

Brocade 40G-QSFP-LR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-LR4 
40Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
1270nm to 1330nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  
10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,187.99 13% $1,033.55

40G-QSFP-SR4-ST

Brocade 40G-QSFP-SR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 
40Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  150m (492ft) - 
MPO Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $338.99 13% $294.92

44W4408-ST

Brocade 44W4408 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $182.99 13% $159.20

40GBASE-LR4-ST

Palo Alto Networks 40GBASE-LR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 
40GBASE-LR4 40Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit 
Ethernet QSFP+ 1270nm to 1330nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,425.99 13% $1,240.61

57-0000075-01-ST

Brocade 57-0000075-01 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $210.99 13% $183.56

57-0000076-01-ST

Brocade 57-0000076-01 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $314.99 13% $274.04



95Y0549-ST

Brocade 95Y0549 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  Copper 
Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

AR-SFP-10G-T-ST

Arista Networks AR-SFP-10G-T Compatible SFP+ - 
10GBASE-T 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit 
Ethernet SFP+  Copper Transceiver -  30m (98.4ft) - 
RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $291.99 13% $254.03

BRSFP-1GECOPR-ST

Brocade BRSFP-1GECOPR Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  
Copper Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

CG-ST

Palo Alto Networks CG Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  
Copper Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

CTPSFP1GESXS

Juniper CTP-SFP-1GE-SX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $55.99 13% $48.71

CTPSFP1GETST

Juniper CTP-SFP-1GE-T Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  
Copper Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $73.99 13% $64.37

CTPSFP1GELXS

Juniper CTP-SFP-1GE-LX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $55.99 13% $48.71



EG3B0000086-ST

Citrix EG3B0000086 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $59.99 13% $52.19

E1MG-TX-ST

Brocade E1MG-TX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  Copper 
Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

EG3C0000087-ST

Citrix EG3C0000087 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  Copper 
Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $66.99 13% $58.28

EG3D0000086-ST

Citrix EG3D0000086 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $59.99 13% $52.19

EW3A0000712-ST

Citrix EW3A0000712 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $59.99 13% $52.19

EW3Z0000587-ST

Citrix EW3Z0000587 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $59.99 13% $52.19

EW3P0000559-ST

Citrix EW3P0000559 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $59.99 13% $52.19



J9153A-ST

HPE J9153A Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-ER 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1550nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 40km (24.8mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $867.99 13% $755.15

JG234A-ST

100% HP JG234A compatible guaranteed - Lifetime 
Warranty on all SFP+ modules - Meets or exceeds OEM 
specifications - Our SFP+ modules comply w/ MSA 
industry standards - Low power consumption of less 
than 1.6W - Hot-swappable w/ Single Mode modules $2,395.99 13% $2,084.51

JL563A-ST

HPE JL563A Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-T 10Gbps - 10GbE 
Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ Copper 
Transceiver - 30m (98.4ft) - RJ-45 Connector - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $412.99 13% $359.30

LX-ST

Palo Alto Networks LX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $51.99 13% $45.23

PLUS-SR-ST

Palo Alto Networks PLUS-SR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-
SR 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $167.99 13% $146.15

PLUS-T-ST

Palo Alto Networks PAN-SFP-PLUS-T Compatible SFP+ - 
10GBASE-T 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit 
Ethernet SFP+  Copper Transceiver -  30m (98.4ft) - 
RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $381.99 13% $332.33

PLUS-LR-ST

Palo Alto Networks PLUS-LR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-
LR 10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $308.99 13% $268.82



QSFP-40GE-LR4-ST

Cisco QSFP-40GE-LR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-LR4 40 
Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
1270nm to 1330nm - Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver - 
10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable   MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,306.99 13% $1,137.08

QSFP40GER4ES

Dell EMC 3CSFP91 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-ER4 40 
Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
1270nm to 1330nm Single Mode Transceiver - 40 km 
(24.9 mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $2,840.99 13% $2,471.66

RX10KMSFPST

Juniper RX-10KM-SFP Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-LX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF)/Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  
10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $173.99 13% $151.37

SFP-TX-ST

Citrix SFP-TX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  Copper 
Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $66.99 13% $58.28

SFPFE20KT3R5

Juniper SFP-FE20KT13R15  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1310nmTx/1550nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 20km 
(12.4mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $222.99 13% $194.00

SFP1FEFXST

Juniper SFP-1FE-FX Compatible SFP - 100BASE-FX 100 
Mbps - 100MbE Module - 100Mb Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  2km (1.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $134.99 13% $117.44

SFPGE10KT3R4

Juniper SFP-GE10KT13R14  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1310nmTx/1490nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $144.99 13% $126.14



SFP1GELHST

Juniper SFP-1GE-LH Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-ZX 1Gbps 
- 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1550nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  80km (49.7mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $150.99 13% $131.36

SFPFE20KT5R3

Juniper SFP-FE20KT15R13  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1550nmTX/1310nmRX Single Mode (SMF) - 20km 
(12.4mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $222.99 13% $194.00

SFPGE10KT4R3

Juniper SFP-GE10KT14R13  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1310nmTx/1490nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $272.99 13% $237.50

SFPGE10KT3R5

Juniper SFP-GE10KT13R15  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1310nmTx/1550nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $153.99 13% $133.97

SFPGE10KT5R3

Juniper SFP-GE10KT15R13  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1310nmTx/1550nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $134.99 13% $117.44

SFPGE40KT5R3

Juniper SFP-GE40KT15R13  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1550nmTX/1310nmRX Single Mode (SMF) - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $183.99 13% $160.07

SFPP10GELRMS

Juniper SFPP-10GE-LRM Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LRM 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  200m (656ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $319.99 13% $278.39



SFPP10GESRST

Juniper SFPP-10GE-SR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $153.99 13% $133.97

SFPP10GELRST

Juniper SFPP-10GE-LR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $229.99 13% $200.09

XBR-000182-ST

Brocade XBR-000182 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
1310nm Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $281.99 13% $245.33

XBR-000180-ST

Brocade XBR-000180 Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 
10Gbps - 10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - 
LC Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $195.99 13% $170.51

SX-ST

Palo Alto Networks SX Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $59.99 13% $52.19

XBR-000190-ST

Brocade XBR-000190 Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  Copper 
Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

XG-SR-ST

Brocade XG-SR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-SR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 850nm Multi 
Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  300m (984ft) - LC Connector 
DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $182.99 13% $159.20



XG-LR-ST

Brocade XG-LR Compatible SFP+ - 10GBASE-LR 10Gbps - 
10GbE Module - 10GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $281.99 13% $245.33

10G-SFPP-BXD-ST

Brocade 10G-SFPP-BXD  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $424.99 13% $369.74

10G-SFPP-BXD-40K-ST

Brocade 10G-SFPP-BXD-40K  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $654.99 13% $569.84

10G-SFPP-BXU-ST

Brocade 10G-SFPP-BXU  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $424.99 13% $369.74

10G-SFPP-BXU-40K-ST

Brocade 10G-SFPP-BXU-40K  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $685.99 13% $596.81

AOCSFP10G3ME

100% Dell EMC AOC-SFP-10G-3M active optical cable 
(AOC) - 3m Cable,10Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,2x SFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - For Dell EMC switches - Hot-
Swappable + MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $109.99 13% $95.69

AOCSFP10G5ME

100% Dell EMC AOC-SFP-10G-5M active optical cable 
(AOC) - 5m Cable,10Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,2x SFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - For Dell EMC switches - Hot-
Swappable + MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $125.99 13% $109.61



AOCSFP10G2ME

100% Dell EMC AOC-SFP-10G-2M active optical cable 
(AOC) - 2m Cable,10Gbps,Active Optical Fiber,2x SFP+ 
Pluggable Connector - For Dell EMC switches like 
Z9100 and others - Hot-Swappable + MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $116.99 13% $101.78

DACSFP10G2M

 100% Dell EMC DAC-SFP-10G-2M Compatible 2m direct 
attached cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver Module DAC for Dell EMC switches - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $56.99 13% $49.58

DACSFP10G3M

100% Dell EMC DAC-SFP-10G-3M Compatible 3m direct 
attached cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver Module DAC for Dell EMC switches - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $61.99 13% $53.93

DACSFP10G1M

100% Dell EMC DAC-SFP-10G-1M Compatible 1m direct 
attached cable - 10 Gbps Passive Twinax Copper Low 
Power 2x SFP+ Pluggable Connector - 10GbE Mini 
GBIC/Transceiver Module DAC for Dell EMC switches - 
Hot-Swappable MSA Compliant Lifetime Warranty $47.99 13% $41.75

JD094B-BX60-D-ST

HPE JD094B-BX60-D  Compatible Transceiver - 10GBASE-
BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 
1330nmTx/1270nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 60km 
(37.3mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $843.99 13% $734.27

J9151A-BX-U-ST

HPE J9151A  Compatible Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM 
SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 
1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 10km 
(6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $393.99 13% $342.77

JD094B-BX60-U-ST

HPE JD094B-BX60-U  Compatible Transceiver - 10GBASE-
BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 
1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 60km 
(37.3mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $843.99 13% $734.27



QSFP-40G-LR4-AR-ST

Arista Networks QSFP-40G-LR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 
40GBASE-LR4 40Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit 
Ethernet QSFP+ 1270nm to 1330nm Single Mode (SMF) 
Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,082.99 13% $942.20

QSFP-40G-XSR4-AR-ST

Arista Networks QSFP-40G-XSR4 Compatible QSFP+ - 
40GBASE-SR4 40Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit 
Ethernet QSFP+ 850nm Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  
400m (1312ft.) - MPO Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $355.99 13% $309.71

SFP-10G-BX-D-60-ST

CISCO SFP-10G-BX-D-60 Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1330nm (TX) / 1270nm (RX) Single Mode Fiber 
(SMF) - 37.3 miles (60 km) - LC Connector   DDM - Hot-
Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $843.99 13% $734.27

SFP-10G-BX-U-60-ST

Cisco SFP-10G-BX-U-60  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx Single Mode Fiber (SMF) - 
60km (37.3mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / 
MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $843.99 13% $734.27

SFP-10GB-BX-U-STA-ST

MSA Uncoded Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 
Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx 
Single Mode (SMF) - 10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM 
- Hot-Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $150.99 13% $131.36

SFP-10GB-BX-D-STA-ST

MSA Uncoded Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 
Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 1330nmTx/1270nmRx 
Single Mode (SMF) - 10km (6.2mi) - LC Connector & DDM 
- Hot-Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $150.99 13% $131.36

QSFP-40G-ESR4-ST

MSA UNCODED Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 40 Gbps - 
40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 850nm 
Multi Mode Transceiver - 300 m (984 ft) - MPO 
Connector - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $418.99 13% $364.52



10320-ST

Extreme Networks 453154-B21 Compatible QSFP+ - 
40GBASE-LR4 40 Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit 
Ethernet QSFP+ 1270nm to 1330nm Single Mode 
Transceiver - 10 km (6.2 mi) - LC Connector DDM - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $1,484.99 13% $1,291.94

3013936-E2-ST

Citrix 455883-B21 Compatible QSFP+ - 40GBASE-SR4 40 
Gbps - 40GbE Module - 40GE Gigabit Ethernet QSFP+ 
850nm Multi Mode Transceiver - 100 m (328 ft) - MPO 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $375.99 13% $327.11

RX550MSFPST

Juniper RX-550M-SFP Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-SX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 850nm 
Multi Mode (MMF) Transceiver -  550m (1804ft) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

RX70KMSFPST

Juniper RX-70KM-SFP Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-ZX 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP 1550nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  70km (43.5mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $235.99 13% $205.31

RXFXSMSFPST

Juniper RX-FXSM-SFP Compatible SFP - 100BASE-LX 100 
Mbps - 100MbE Module - 100Mb Ethernet SFP 1310nm 
Single Mode (SMF) Transceiver -  10km (6.2mi) - LC 
Connector DDM - Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - 
Lifetime Warranty $253.99 13% $220.97

RXGETSFPST

Juniper RX-GET-SFP Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  Copper 
Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54

SFP1GETST

Juniper SFP-1GE-T Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 1Gbps - 
1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  Copper 
Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  - Hot-
Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $55.99 13% $48.71



SFP-10GB-BX-U-20-ST

MSA Uncoded Transceiver - 10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 
Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi Module - 1270nmTx/1330nmRx 
Single Mode (SMF) - 20km (12.4mi) - LC Connector & 
DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA Compliant - Lifetime 
Warranty $393.99 13% $342.77

GLCTEST

Cisco GLC TE Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-TX (1 Gbps) 
Module - Industrial Gigabit Ethernet Transceiver - 1G 
SFP to LAN - Up to 328 (100 m) - RJ-45 Connector - 
CAT5e / CAT6 Copper - Extended Temp - Hot-Swappable 
and MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $73.99 13% $64.37

RUSBCLTMM1MB

Apple MFi Certified USB C to lightning cable for fast   
safe charge - Kevlar aramid fiber shelters black 
rugged cable from stress of bends   pulls - iPhone 
iPad charging cord w/extended strain relief 
withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree angle $26.99 13% $23.48

RUSBCLTMM2MB

Apple MFi Certified USB C to lightning cable for fast   
safe charge - Kevlar aramid fiber shelters black 
rugged cable from stress of bends   pulls - iPhone 
iPad charging cord w/extended strain relief 
withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree angle $28.99 13% $25.22

ST2GPEX

1 PT 2.5Gbps PCIe network card provides 2.5GbE 
network connectivity - Multi-Gigabit Ethernet 
connection: 2.5G/1G/100Mbps/10Mbps - Compatible w/ 
2.5GBASE-T/NBASE-T specifications - Network speeds on 
CAT5e/6a cabling - IEEE 802.3az/IEEE802.3u compliant $64.99 13% $56.54

NTBKPAD

Work in comfort using this portable laptop lap desk - 
Retractable mouse pad tray on either side - Ergonomic 
lap pad for 13 and 15 laptops - Anti-slip surface 
keeps your notebook in place - Heat-guard helps 
prevent heat transfer - Easy-clean surface $34.99 13% $30.44



SV211DPUA4K

2 Port DisplayPort KVM Switch w/built-in cables   USB 
Console - USB Powered control of 2 computers from 1 
console - Remote/Hotkey/Software Switching - Compact - 
Dual Port - UHD 4K 60Hz - DP 1.2 - OS Independent - 2 
year warranty w/24/5 tech support $141.99 13% $123.53

HB31C3A1CPD3

Portable 4 Port USB-C hub (USB 3.1/3.2 Gen 2 
SuperSpeed 10Gbps) - USB-C adapter hub to 3 USB-A/1 
USB-C - 100W Power Delivery 3.0 pass through charging 
w/your USB Type-C Power Adapter; 15W reserved for hub 
- OS Independent - Works w/ TB3 - 9.8in cable $73.99 13% $64.37

1394_99_10

10 ft 1394b Firewire 800 Cable 9-9 M/M - IEEE 1394 
cable - FireWire 800 (M) to FireWire 800 (M) - 10 ft - 
black - 1394_99_10 $19.99 13% $17.39

SFPGE40KT3R5

Juniper SFP-GE40KT13R15  Compatible Transceiver - 
10GBASE-BX WDM SFP+ (10 Gbps) - 10 Gigabit BiDi 
Module - 1310nmTx/1550nmRx Single Mode (SMF) - 40km 
(24.8mi) - LC Connector & DDM - Hot-Swappable / MSA 
Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $183.99 13% $160.07

ARMQUADPS

VESA 75x75/100x100mm desk mount quad monitor arm 2x2 
supports 4 displays up to 27in (24.8lb/screen) - 
Ergonomic height adjustable/articulating   360 
rotating/tilt/swivel - Premium monitor arm w/ easy 
toolless assembly - C-clamp/grommet - 10yr warr. $538.99 13% $468.92

CABCAGENUTS1032

This 50 pack of 10-32 cage nuts are convenient to 
have on hand for installing rackmount equipment 
securely into your server rack - The square hole rack 
nuts come in an all-black finish for a seamless look - 
TAA compliant for GSA Schedule purchases $26.99 13% $23.48



CABSHELF116

1U 19in server rack cabinet shelf 16in deep - EIA/ECA-
310 Cantilever tray w/universal fit in Data/Network 
enclosures w/cage nuts & screws for mounting - Heavy-
duty easy to install, durable design w/ SPCC 
commercial cold-rolled steel 44lb weight cap. $58.99 13% $51.32

CMSCOILED

Easily organize your equipment wiring, adding in 
cables with the convenient cable loading tool - 25 mm 
x 1.5 m / 1inch x 4.9feet Spiral Cable Management 
Sleeve - Expandable coiled cord organizer fits many 
cables and wiring - Add or remove cables any time $22.99 13% $20.00

CMSCOILED2

Easily organize your equipment wiring, adding in 
cables with the convenient cable loading tool - 25 mm 
x 2.5 m / 1inch x 8.2feet Spiral Cable Management 
Sleeve - Expandable coiled cord organizer fits many 
cables and wiring - Add or remove cables any time $37.99 13% $33.05

CMSCOILED3

Easily organize your equipment wiring, adding in 
cables with the convenient cable loading tool - 45 mm 
x 1.5 m / 1.8inch x 4.9feet Spiral Cable Management 
Sleeve - Expandable coiled cord organizer fits many 
cables and wiring $23.99 13% $20.87

CMSCOILED4

Easily organize your equipment wiring, adding in 
cables with the convenient cable loading tool - 45 mm 
x 2.5 m / 1.8inch x 8.2feet Spiral Cable Management 
Sleeve - Expandable coiled cord organizer fits many 
cables and wiring $39.99 13% $34.79

CONNLOCKPK10

Security cable tethers prevent loss   disruption - 
Secure USB-C/VGA/HDMI/display adapters/dongles to 
cable - Ultra-thin (1.5mm dia.) - 11.8in durable 
vinyl-coated steel - Adjustable length universal anti-
theft cable tether - Aluminum crimping sleeves $45.99 13% $40.01



CONNLOCKPK5

Security cable tethers prevent loss   disruption - 
Secure USB-C/VGA/HDMI/display adapters/dongles to 
cable - Ultra-thin (1.5mm dia.) - 11.8in durable 
vinyl-coated steel - Adjustable length universal anti-
theft cable tether - Aluminum crimping sleeves $22.99 13% $20.00

HB31C3A1CS

USB C hub adds 1x USB-C + 3x USB-A ports (incl. one 
fast-charge BC 1.2) to your USB-C laptop or tablet - 
Universal power adapter incl. - USB 3.1 Gen 2 hub 
data transfer rates up to 10Gbps - Mountable - 1 
meter host cable - Plug-and-play installation $91.99 13% $80.03

HB31C4AS

USB C hub adds 4x USB-A ports (incl. one fast-charge 
BC 1.2) to your USB-C laptop or tablet - Universal 
power adapter incl. - USB 3.1 Gen 2 hub data transfer 
rates up to 10Gbps - Mountable - 1-meter host cable - 
Plug-and-play installation $90.99 13% $79.16

LTSTND

Elevate your laptop to create an ergonomic workspace 
while freeing up desk space - Adjustable laptop stand 
with 3 height settings - Heavy duty steel and 
aluminum - Tilted - Stable platform 
14.1inchx12.5inch/35.7cm x31.8cm $78.99 13% $68.72

PEX8S1050LP

8 port PCI Express RS232 serial adapter card 16C1050 
UART 15kV ESD/Systembase SB16C1058PCI - Bi-
directional speed 921.6Kbps/port/256 byte FIFO - 
Controller card w/pin 9 power 5v/12v w/3A max - 
2xDB44 to DB9 cables w/Hex nuts - Win/Linux - Low 
Profile $244.99 13% $213.14

RUSBCLTMM1MW

Apple MFi Certified USB C to lightning cable for fast   
safe charge - Kevlar aramid fiber shelters black 
rugged cable from stress of bends   pulls - iPhone 
iPad charging cord w/extended strain relief 
withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree angle $26.99 13% $23.48



RUSBCLTMM2MW

Apple MFi Certified USB C to lightning cable for fast   
safe charge - Kevlar aramid fiber shelters black 
rugged cable from stress of bends   pulls - iPhone 
iPad charging cord w/extended strain relief 
withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree angle $28.99 13% $25.22

SSPMSUDWM

Save space by mounting your StarTech.com docking 
station or USB hub to the wall, under your desk or to 
a surface - Docking station mount - For compatible 
StarTech.com docks / hubs for example: Dual 4K 
Universal Docking Station DK30C2DPPD - Steel $31.99 13% $27.83

SSPMSVESA

Save space by mounting your StarTech.com docking 
station or USB hub to the back of your VESA 
75x75/100x100 mount monitor - Docking station mount 
for compatible StarTech.com docks / hubs for example 
Dual 4K Universal Docking Station DK30C2DPPD - Steel $42.99 13% $37.40

US5GC30

USB C Network Adapter securely connects to high-speed 
Ethernet LAN using NBASE-T w/USB 3.1 Type-C or 
Thunderbolt 3 over Cat 5e - 1X RJ45 - 4 Speed USB 3.0 
NIC 5G/2.5G/1G/100 Mbps Auto-Negotiation for max 
bandwidth /MacBook Pro/Surface Book - 2Yr Warr $108.99 13% $94.82

BRNCHLOCK

Create a twin/dual/multi-head laptop cable lock by 
adding this universal expansion loop to secure 
Kensington style K-Slot computers/monitors/docking 
stations - 6in anti-theft cut-resistant vinyl-coated 
steel security cable - 4-Digit Combination lock $16.99 13% $14.78

HB31C2A1CGS

3-Port USB 3.1 Gen 2 Hub with 2x USB-A/1x USB-C 
(10Gbps) and BC 1.2 Charging - Gigabit Ethernet (Gbe) 
supports WoL/V-LAN tagging/9K jumbo frames - 
Windows/macOS/Linux/iPadOS w/auto driver install - 
Mountable/powered USB-C Hub w/ 3ft USB Type-C cable $97.99 13% $85.25



CABSCREW1032

50 pack TAA compliant 10-32 server rack cage nuts and 
screws - Captive/clip nuts & bolts for Square Holes - 
High-quality steel - Matte Black - Pre-installed 
washers - Network Equipment Rack Mount Hardware Kit - 
w/ 1x Installation Tool - 5Yr Warranty $53.99 13% $46.97

HKLP100BL

100ft Bulk Roll of Blue Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in (19 
mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $44.99 13% $39.14

HKLP25BL

25ft Bulk Roll of Blue Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in (19 
mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $12.99 13% $11.30

HKLP50BL

50ft Bulk Roll of Blue Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in (19 
mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $22.99 13% $20.00

HKLP50GN

50ft Bulk Roll of Green Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in 
(19mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $22.99 13% $20.00

HKLP50RD

50ft Bulk Roll of Red Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in (19 
mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $22.99 13% $20.00



HKLP50YW

50ft Bulk Roll of Yellow Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in 
(19mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $22.99 13% $20.00

US5GA30

USB A to Ethernet Adapter securely connects to high-
speed network using NBASE-T w/USB 3.1 Type-A over Cat 
5e - 1X RJ45/LAN Port - 4 Speed USB 3.0 NIC 
5G/2.5G/1G/100 Mbps Auto-Negotiation for max 
bandwidth Surface Book HP ZBook - 2Yr Warranty $134.99 13% $117.44

US1GC301AUW

USB C Gigabit Ethernet adapter securely connects to 
wired network (LAN) using RJ45 on USB C or 
Thunderbolt 3 device - White USB C NIC adds extra USB 
3.1 Type-A Port - Realtek RTL8153 - Compact - Apple 
MacBook Pro/ Surface/Chromebook - 2 Yr Warranty $61.99 13% $53.93

DK30CHHPD

USB-C Docking Station w/ Dual HDMI 1080p / 4 USB 3.0 
ports / Gigabit Ethernet - 60W Power Delivery - 
Windows macOS ChromeOS - MAC address changer   
DisplayLink Certified - Works w/ TB3   USB-C laptops 
Thinkpad T/X1 Surface Pro7 Dell XPS HP EliteBook $250.99 13% $218.36

HKLP100GN

100ft Bulk Roll of Green Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in 
(19mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $44.99 13% $39.14

HKLP100RD

100ft Bulk Roll of Red Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in (19 
mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $44.99 13% $39.14



HKLP100YW

100ft Bulk Roll of Yellow Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in 
(19mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multicolor Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $44.99 13% $39.14

HKLP25GN

25ft Bulk Roll of Green Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in (19 
mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $12.99 13% $11.30

HKLP25RD

25ft Bulk Roll of Red Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in (19 
mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $12.99 13% $11.30

HKLP25YW

25ft Bulk Roll of Yellow Hook and Loop Tape 3/4in 
(19mm) wide - Cut to needed length - Secure & route 
Cables to prevent damage to equipment - Organize 
w/multi-color Hook&Loop - Industrial Strength 
Adjustable/Self Gripping Reusable Fastener/Ties/Wraps $12.99 13% $11.30

MST14DP123DP

3-port DisplayPort multi-monitor adapter dongle for 
3x 4K 30Hz or 2x 4K 60Hz or 1x 5K 60Hz displays in 
extended mode/multiple monitors - DP 1.4/HDR/MST 
(multi stream transport) - MST Hub/video splitter 
works w/DP 1.2 (lower res) - Driverless/Windows $142.99 13% $124.40

SFP1GEFEETST

Juniper SFP-1GE-FE-E-T Compatible SFP - 1000BASE-T 
1Gbps - 1GbE Module - 1GE Gigabit Ethernet SFP  
Copper Transceiver -  100m (328ft) - RJ-45 Connector  
- Hot-Swappable & MSA Compliant - Lifetime Warranty $64.99 13% $56.54



US2GA30

USB A to Ethernet Adapter securely connects to high-
speed network using NBASE-T w/USB 3.1 Type-A over Cat 
5e - 1X RJ45/LAN Port 3 Speed USB 3.0 NIC 2.5G/1G/100 
Mbps Auto-Negotiation for max bandwidth Surface Book 
HP ZBook Dell Precision 2Yr Warranty $75.99 13% $66.11

SV211HDUA4K

2 Port HDMI KVM Switch w/ built-in cables - Dual UHD 
Desktop KVM with Audio - Bus-Powered control of 2 USB 
or HDMI computers from 1 workstation console - 
Remote/Hotkey/Software (PC/Mac) Switching - Compact - 
4K 60Hz - OS Independent - 2 year warranty $123.99 13% $107.87

WCH1C

This USB-C Wall Charger provides 60W of next-
generation Power Delivery technology to keep your USB 
Type-C tablet or laptop charged - This USB C power 
adapter is compatible with the MacBook Pro 13-inch 
Surface Book 2 and Lenovo ThinkPad X1 Carbon $65.99 13% $57.41

RUSB2AC1MB

USB A to USB C charging cable w/Kevlar aramid fiber 
sheltering the heavy duty cord from stress of bends   
pulls - High quality USB 2.0 cable w/extended strain 
relief withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree 
angle - Up to 3A/60W for fast charging $18.99 13% $16.52

RUSB2AC1MW

USB A to USB C charging cable w/ Kevlar aramid fiber 
sheltering the heavy duty cord from stress of bends   
twists - High quality USB 2.0 cable w/extended strain 
relief withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree 
angle - Up to 3A/60W for fast charging $18.99 13% $16.52

RUSB2AC2MB

USB A to USB C charging cable w/Kevlar aramid fiber 
sheltering the heavy duty cord from stress of bends   
pulls - High quality USB 2.0 cable w/extended strain 
relief withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree 
angle - Up to 3A/60W for fast charging $15.99 13% $13.91



RUSB2AC2MW

USB A to USB C charging cable w/Kevlar aramid fiber 
sheltering the heavy duty cord from stress of bends   
pulls - High quality USB 2.0 cable w/extended strain 
relief withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree 
angle - Up to 3A/60W for fast charging $15.99 13% $13.91

RUSB2CC1MB

Kevlar aramid fiber shelters durable USB C to USB C 
charger cable from stress of bends and pulls - 
Supports up to 3A   60W for fast charging devices - 
Rugged USB 2.0 cord with extended strain relief 
withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree angle $18.99 13% $16.52

RUSB2CC1MW

Kevlar aramid fiber shelters durable USB C to USB C 
charger cable from stress of bends and pulls - 
Supports up to 3A   60W for fast charging devices - 
Rugged USB 2.0 cord with extended strain relief 
withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree angle $18.99 13% $16.52

RUSB2CC2MB

Kevlar aramid fiber shelters durable USB C to USB C 
charger cable from stress of bends and pulls - 
Supports up to 3A   60W for fast charging devices - 
Rugged USB 2.0 cord with extended strain relief 
withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree angle $17.99 13% $15.65

RUSB2CC2MW

Kevlar aramid fiber shelters durable USB C to USB C 
charger cable from stress of bends and pulls - 
Supports up to 3A   60W for fast charging devices - 
Rugged USB 2.0 cord with extended strain relief 
withstands 10000 bend cycles at 180 degree angle $17.99 13% $15.65

CABSCRWS1224

This 50 Pack of 12-24 Server Rack Screws are 
convenient for installing server network AV and other 
equipment securely into your server cabinet or 
network rack - Solid steel construction with nickel-
plated finish - This is product TAA compliant $27.99 13% $24.35



CDP2DP14B

USB-C to DisplayPort 1.4 adapter w/ 
HDR/DisplayHDR/HBR3/DSC/HDCP 2.2/1.4; 8K 60Hz/4K 
120Hz/1080p - USB-C to DP video converter tested for 
8K performance -USB-C DP Alt Mode/TB3 devices - 
Driverless setup (Windows/MacOS/iPadOS/Linux/Chrome 
OS/Android) $40.99 13% $35.66

PEX1394A2V2

PCI Express Firewire card lets you add 2 FireWire 400 
ports to your desktop PC allowing you to connect IEEE 
1394A FireWire devices - The PCIE FireWire adapter 
supports  Windows and macOS 10.10-10.13 and includes 
full profile and half height brackets $42.99 13% $37.40

UNIRAILS1UB

1U Universal server rack rails install in 4-post 
EIA/ECA-310 network rack/ Rail kit for mounting 19in 
equipment 24-36in adjustable depth - 8 x M6 
cagenuts/screws - Steel construction - HPE 
ProLiant/Dell PowerEdge/Lenovo ThinkSystem/APC UPS - 
2YR Warr $64.99 13% $56.54

C6PATCH3BL10PK

3 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Molded boots to protect RJ45 clips $37.99 13% $33.05

CDP2DP1MBD

Reversible USB C to DisplayPort 1.2 cable (USB-C DP 
Alt Mode laptop to monitor) or DP 1.2 to USB-C 
display cable - Bidirectional video adapter cable 4K 
60Hz/HBR2/HDR/HDCP 2.2/1.4 - Works w/ Thunderbolt 
3/USB Type-C/DP device/monitor - Driverless $41.99 13% $36.53

CDP2DP2MBD

Reversible USB C to DisplayPort 1.2 cable (USB-C DP 
Alt Mode laptop to monitor) or DP 1.2 to USB-C 
display cable - Bidirectional video adapter cable 4K 
60Hz/HBR2/HDR/HDCP 2.2/1.4 - Works w/ Thunderbolt 
3/USB Type-C/DP device/monitor - Driverless $44.99 13% $39.14



CDP2DP141MBD

Reversible USB C to DisplayPort 1.4 cable (USB-C DP 
Alt Mode laptop to monitor) or DP 1.4 to USB-C 
display cable - Bidirectional video adapter cable 8K 
60Hz/4K 120Hz/HBR3/HDR/DSC/HDCP 2.2/1.4 - Works w/ 
TB3/USB Type-C/DP device/monitor - Driverless $44.99 13% $39.14

CDP2DP142MBD

Reversible USB C to DisplayPort 1.4 cable (USB-C DP 
Alt Mode laptop to monitor) or DP 1.4 to USB-C 
display cable - Bidirectional video adapter cable 8K 
60Hz/4K 120Hz/HBR3/HDR/DSC/HDCP 2.2/1.4 - Works w/ 
TB3/USB Type-C/DP device/monitor - Driverless $47.99 13% $41.75

C6PATCH6BK10PK

6 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Molded boots to protect RJ45 clips $43.99 13% $38.27

HB31C2A2CB

Portable 4 Port USB C hub - USB Type-C/Thunderbolt 3 
to 2x USB-C and 2x USB-A adapter hub - USB Bus-
powered SuperSpeed 10Gbps USB 3.1/3.2 Gen 2 hub - 
9.8in long cable for laptops/2-in-1/laptops on risers 
- Compatible w/ USB 3.0/2.0 devices and all OS $72.99 13% $63.50

CABSHF2POSTV2

This 2 post server rack shelf is EIA 310 compliant 
and can fit most standard 19 in. 2 post racks - The 
network rack shelf includes mounting brackets that 
can accommodate different post depths - The 2U vented 
rack shelf can hold up to 75 lb. (34 kg) $82.99 13% $72.20

N6PATCH10BL10PK

10 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Snagless boots to protect RJ45 clips $59.99 13% $52.19



N6PATCH15BK10PK

15 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Snagless boots to protect RJ45 clips $74.99 13% $65.24

N6PATCH15BL10PK

15 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Snagless boots to protect RJ45 clips $74.99 13% $65.24

N6PATCH1BL10PK

1 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Snagless boots to protect RJ45 clips $29.99 13% $26.09

N6PATCH25BL10PK

25 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Snagless boots to protect RJ45 clips $102.99 13% $89.60

N6PATCH3BL10PK

3 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Snagless boots to protect RJ45 clips $37.99 13% $33.05

N6PATCH5BL10PK

5 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Snagless boots to protect RJ45 clips $40.99 13% $35.66



N6PATCH6BK10PK

6 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Snagless boots to protect RJ45 clips $42.99 13% $37.40

N6PATCH6BL10PK

6 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Snagless boots to protect RJ45 clips $42.99 13% $37.40

N6PATCH7BL10PK

CAT6 cable pack meets all Category 6 patch cable 
specifications-CAT 6 cable has 100% copper   foil-
shielded twisted-pair wiring-Snagless connectors   
moulded boots protect RJ45 clips-Built with 24 AWG 
Copper Wire - Lifetime warranty $44.99 13% $39.14

CDP2DPFC

Compact USB-C to DisplayPort 1.4 adapter 
w/HDR/DisplayHDR/HBR3/DSC/HDCP 2.2/1.4; 8K 60Hz/4K 
120Hz/1080p/TB3 compatible - USB Type-C to DP 
converter w/wrap-around cable and keychain ring - 
Tested for 8K video performance - Driverless OS 
independent $36.99 13% $32.18

PRIVSCNLT15

15 inch Laptop Privacy Screen Filter for effective 
security outside 30 degree viewing angle to keep data 
confidential - Reversible anti-glare matte or glossy 
finish - easily removable w/ magnetic strips - 30%-
40% Blue Light Reducing Screen Protector $64.99 13% $56.54

PRIVSCNMAC13

13 inch MacBook Pro/Air laptop privacy screen filter 
16:10 for security outside 30 degree viewing angle to 
keep data confidential - Reversible anti-glare 
matte/glossy - Easily removable w/ magnetic strip - 
30%-40% blue light reducing screen protector $78.99 13% $68.72



PRIVSCNMAC15

15 inch MacBook Pro/Air laptop privacy screen filter 
16:10 for security outside 30 degree viewing angle to 
keep data confidential - Reversible anti-glare 
matte/glossy - Easily removable w/ magnetic strip - 
30%-40% blue light reducing screen protector $85.99 13% $74.81

RK1536BKF

15U 4 post server rack cabinet enclosure EIA/ECA 310-
E - IT/Data rack w/adjustable mounting depth 6-32in. - 
1768 lb load capacity, 39 in. tall - Removable 
locking sides/doors, rear/top mesh - vented glass 
front door & casters/levelling feet Flat pack $719.99 13% $626.39

4POSTRACK15U

15U Open Frame Server Rack w/adjustable mounting 
depth of 22in- 40in   33in tall design/ Mobile Data 
IT rack w/casters/levelling feet cage nuts/screws 
cable mgmt hooks   assembly tools. Steel 19in EIA/ECA-
310-E frame for max ventilation w/1200 lb cap $319.99 13% $278.39

4POSTRACK18U

18U Open Frame Server Rack w/adjustable mounting 
depth of 22in- 40in   39in tall design/ Mobile Data 
IT rack w/casters/levelling feet cage nuts/screws 
cable mgmt hooks   assembly tools. Steel 19in EIA/ECA-
310-E frame for max ventilation w/1200 lb cap $330.99 13% $287.96

FTRST2

Ergonomic foot rest for comfort/support/circulation - 
Under desk rocking footrest helps user stretch - 
Cable management & storage for single-row power bar - 
Rubber non-slip surface - Anti-slip pads prevent 
movement/protect floor - Easy to wipe clean $69.99 13% $60.89

RK1836BKF

18U 4 post server rack cabinet enclosure EIA/ECA 310-
E - IT/Data rack w/adjustable mounting depth 6-32in. - 
1768 lb load capacity, 39 in. tall - Removable 
locking sides/doors, rear/top mesh - Vented glass 
front door & casters/levelling feet flat pack $759.99 13% $661.19



RK4OD

4U 19in freestanding desktop open frame rack for 
small spaces - 2 Post switch depth 
network/AV/studio/router rack/ EIA/ECA-310-E 
Compliant/ U Height Marked/ 66.3lb Capacity w/M5 Cage 
nuts & screws TAA Easy assembly 5.4lb shipping weight 
Lifetime Warr $51.99 13% $45.23

RK619WALLO

6U 19in wall mount network rack w/19in mounting depth 
is EIA/ECA-310 compatible - Open frame 2 Post Server 
Rm AV/IT rack facilitates unobstructed airflow & 
supports 175lbs - w/ 24 M6 screws/cage nuts& hook & 
loop Lifetime warranty & 24hr tech support $156.99 13% $136.58

RK919WALLO

9U 19in wall mount network rack w/19in mounting depth 
is EIA/ECA-310 compatible - Open frame 2 Post Server 
Rm AV/IT rack facilitates unobstructed airflow & 
supports 175lbs - w/ 24 M6 screws/cage nuts& hook & 
loop Lifetime warranty & 24hr tech support $184.99 13% $160.94

RKSECLK2U

2U 19in hinged rack mount security cover designed to 
cover   physically secure 1U network 
equipment/servers and control access via lock   key - 
Cabinet panel/cage/door w/vented front facilitates 
airflow   visibility - EIA-310 solution SPCC steel $83.99 13% $73.07

RKSECLK3U

3U 19in hinged rack mount security cover designed to 
cover & physically secure 2U network 
equipment/servers and Control access via lock & key - 
Cabinet panel/cage/door w/vented front facilitates 
airflow & visibility - EIA-310 solution SPCC steel $92.99 13% $80.90

RKSECLK5U

5U 19in hinged rack mount security cover designed to 
cover & physically secure 4U network 
equipment/servers and Control access via lock & key - 
Cabinet panel/cage/door w/vented front facilitates 
airflow & visibility - EIA-310 solution SPCC steel $108.99 13% $94.82



C6PATCH6BL10PK

6 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Molded boots to protect RJ45 clips $43.99 13% $38.27

PROJCEILMNT2

This projector ceiling mount kit lets you easily 
install a projector from 5inchto 22.7inch(127.7 to 
577.7 mm) away from the ceiling - The projector 
ceiling mount supports a range of projectors with its 
mounting pattern of 12.8inch (325 mm) diameter $145.99 13% $127.01

PROJWALLMNT

Universal projector wall mount kit (short/ultra-short 
throw) supports up to 33lb - Dials for precise 
adjustability / Projector mount with extendable arm 
(16.5 to 27.7in from wall) - For projectors w/ 3 or 4 
mounting hole patterns (up to 12.8in dia.) $229.99 13% $200.09

PEX2S953

2-port PCI Express RS232 serial controller card 16950 
UART/ASIX AX99100 - Bi-directional speeds 
921.6Kbps/port / 256 byte FIFO / 9th data bit - Pin 9 
pwr out 5v/12v/none w/up to 2A total - Expansion card 
w/ Std bracket (low profile incl) - Win/Linux $71.99 13% $62.63

PEX4S953

4 port PCI Express RS232 serial controller card 
w/16950 UART/ASIX AX99100 - Bi-directional speeds 
921.6Kbps/port / 256 byte FIFO / 9th data bit - Pin 9 
pwr out 5v/12v/none w/up to 2A total - Std bracket 
(low profile incl); Breakout cable - Win/Linux $138.99 13% $120.92

PEX4S953LP

4 port PCI Express RS232 serial controller card 
w/16950 UART/ASIX AX99100 - Bi-directional speeds 
921.6Kbps/port / 256 byte FIFO / 9th data bit - Pin 9 
pwr out 5v/12v/none w/up to 2A total - Std bracket 
(low profile incl); Breakout cable - Win/Linux $138.99 13% $120.92



DKT30CHVAUSP

8-in-1 USB-C Travel Dock w/ 4K 30Hz HDMI/VGA, 2 USB-
A, USB-C, SD, GbE, Headset/mic - USB-C Multiport 
adapter w/ up to 100W PD passthrough - 1ft cable for 
2-in-1 laptops tablets - Automatic drivers for 
Windows macOS ChromeOS iPadOS Android - Mini Dock $125.99 13% $109.61

CABSHF2POST2

2U 19in 2 Post network rack cabinet shelf/rackmount 
cantilever tray 20 in deep - Centre Mount - Universal 
fit in EIA 30 data/AV racks - w/mounting HW - Heavy-
duty - Easy to install Durable SPCC commercial cold-
rolled steel 75lb capacity Lifetime warr $82.99 13% $72.20

ST122HD20S

This 4K HDMI splitter lets you connect an HDMI video 
source to two HDMI displays with support for Ultra HD 
resolutions with HDR and 7.1 sound - This 4K 60Hz 2 
port HDMI splitter supports HDMI 2.0b equipment with 
true 4K 60Hz resolution compatibility $114.99 13% $100.04

USPTLSTNDB

Black adjustable multi-angle phone and tablet stand 
for hands-free viewing - Universal cell phone stand 
for desk holds devices up to 1.7lb/0.4in thick incl. 
iPad Pro - Portable/Foldable smartphone stand holder - 
Sturdy aluminum w/ anti-slip pads $44.99 13% $39.14

4POSTRACK8U

8U Open Frame Server Rack w/ adjustable mounting 
depth of 22in- 40in   21in tall design. Mobile Data 
IT rack w/ casters/leveling feet cage nuts/screws 
cable mgmt hooks   assembly tools. Steel 19in EIA/ECA-
310-E frame for max ventilation w/1200 lb cap $323.99 13% $281.87

USB2001EXT2PNA

USB 2.0 extender connects a USB device up to 
330ft/100m over CAT5e/CAT6 RJ45 cable 480Mbps - 
Industrial Metal USB extender w/ 8kV/16kV Contact/Air 
ESD protection, Mounting brackets - Locally or 
Remotely Powered w/ 5VDC, 500mA - Windows macOS Linux $523.99 13% $455.87



USB2G4LEXT2NA

USB 2.0 hub over IP network extender kit; connect 4 
devices @480Mbps via Gigabit Ethernet LAN for long 
distances or up to 330ft/100m via CAT5e/CAT6 - 
5V/600mA per port - Durable aluminum housing - 
Mounting brackets/power adapter incl - OS Independent $601.99 13% $523.73

LTLOCKNANO

6.6ft Anti-theft vinyl coated steel combination cable 
lock for Kensington Nano Slots - 4-digit resettable 
code - Flush alignment on Nano lock slot 
laptops/tablets - Hook-and-loop strap - StarTech.com 
security anchors LTANCHOR/LTANCHORL not incl $55.99 13% $48.71

USB2001EXT2NA

USB 2.0 extender extends 1 USB device 330ft over 
CAT5e/CAT6 ethernet cable 480Mbps - Industrial USB 
extender w/ 8kV/16kV Contact/Air ESD protection and 
metal case - Mounting brackets - Powered 5VDC, 500mA 
per port w/incl adapter - Windows macOS Linux $490.99 13% $427.16

USB2002EXT2NA

USB 2.0 extender kit connects 2 remote USB devices up 
to 330ft over CAT5e/CAT6 RJ45 cable 480Mbps - 
Industrial Metal hub w/ 8kV/16kV Contact/Air ESD 
protection - Mounting brackets - Powered 5VDC 500mA 
per port w/incl adapter - Windows macOS Linux $580.99 13% $505.46

USB2004EXT2NA

USB 2.0 extender kit connects 4 remote USB devices up 
to 330ft over CAT5e/CAT6 ethernet cable 480Mbps - 
Industrial metal hub w/ 8kV/16kV Contact/Air ESD 
protection - Mounting Brackets - Powered 5VDC 500mA 
per port w/incl adapter - Windows macOS Linux $601.99 13% $523.73

CDP2MDPVGA

2-in-1 USB-C multiport video adapter w/ Mini 
DisplayPort 1.2 or VGA - USB-C to 4K 60Hz mDP 1.2 
HBR2 or 1080p VGA - HDCP 2.2/1.4 / 2ch audio - USB-C 
display adapter for TB3/USB Type-C laptop/tablet Dell 
HP Lenovo MacBook - Driverless   OS independent $63.99 13% $55.67

PAC10010PK
1 ft. Computer Power Cord - 10-Pack C14 to NEMA 5 15R 
Adapter Pack / 18 AWG / Lifetime Warranty $46.99 13% $40.88



PXT1011010PK

10 ft computer power cord 10-pack are suitable 
replacement cords for worn-out or missing PC power 
cables - Monitor power cords built with 18 AWG wire - 
NEMA5 15P to C13 power cords rated to carry 125V at 
10A - Fully molded strain relief connectors $79.99 13% $69.59

LTLOCKNBL

6.5ft Combination laptop cable lock compatible w/ 
Noble Wedge Slot - Keyless 4-digit resettable code - 
For Dell Chromebook/XPS/Inspiron/Latitude/Precision 
laptops/computers/desktops - Anti-theft vinyl coated 
steel security cable - Hook-and-Loop Strap $45.99 13% $40.01

C6PATCH1BL10PK

1 ft. CAT6 Ethernet cable  multipack meets all  
ANSI/TIA-568-D Category 6 patch cable specifications - 
High quality ETL Verified patch cables - CAT6 cables 
have 100% copper & foil-shielded twisted-pair wiring - 
Molded boots to protect RJ45 clips $25.99 13% $22.61

PAC520PLR1

1 ft. Power Adapter Cord features NEMA-L5-20R to NEMA-
5-20P connectors providing a reliable connection - 
Fully molded strain relief connectors - Built with a 
12 AWG wire - Locking NEMA-L5-20 receptacle ensures 
your equipment is securely connected $20.99 13% $18.26

APLVESAMNTP

Monitor mount adapter bracket kit for iMac/iMac 
Pro/Apple Cinema/Thunderbolt displays - Apple monitor 
mount bracket w/ +90/-15degree tilt / +/-180degree 
swivel / 360degree rotation - 10 year warranty - Also 
works w/ VESA monitors $86.99 13% $75.68

USB2AC2M10PK

This USB to USB C cable 10 pack lets you charge and 
sync your USB Type-C devices over long distances - 2 
m UBS Type A to Type C Cables are certified by USB-IF 
to meet all USB 2.0 specifications - Back by 
StarTech.com lifetime warranty $110.99 13% $96.56



DKT31CHVL

USB C multiport adapter 4K 30Hz HDMI or 1080p VGA 
video/USB 3.1 Gen 2 10Gbps Hub (1A + 1C )/Gigabit 
Ethernet (GbE) - Mini travel dock for Thunderbolt 
3/USB Type-C laptops Ultrabooks tablets smartphones - 
1ft cable - Auto driver install OS Independent $90.99 13% $79.16

SV211HDUC

2 Port UHD Compact USB C KVM Switch - 4K 60Hz on 1 
HDMI 2.0 monitor & allows switching between 2 USB 
Type C/Thunderbolt 3 systems - OS Independent - Works 
w/iPad Pro - USB-Powered & portable - USB-C cables 
incl. - 2 year warranty w/ 24/5 tech support $159.99 13% $139.19

CBMCC1

Small multi-purpose cable clips for 0.21in (5.5 mm) 
bundles - Strong 3M adhesive backing & 0.20in (5mm) 
mounting hole for added strength - Cable Organizer 
sticks to metal/wood/drywall/glass - UL94 V-2 fire 
rated - 100 pack black nylon 66 $19.99 13% $17.39

CBMCC2

Small multi-purpose cable clips for 0.47in (12mm) 
bundles - Strong 3M adhesive backing & 0.21in (5.3mm) 
mounting hole for added strength - Cable Organizer 
sticks to metal/wood/drywall/glass - UL94 V-2 fire 
rated - 100 pack black nylon 66 $23.99 13% $20.87

CBMCC3

Small multi-purpose cable clips for 0.67in (17mm) 
bundles - Strong 3M adhesive backing & 0.19in (4.9mm) 
mounting hole for added strength - Cable Organizer 
sticks to metal/wood/drywall/glass - UL94 V-2 fire 
rated - 100 pack black nylon 66 $29.99 13% $26.09

CBMCTM1

Mounts cable ties to wall/ceiling - Works with 0.13in 
wide ties - Adhesive tape/built-in screw hole - Nylon 
66 - UL94 V-2 Fire Rated/UL Approved/RoHs/TAA - 
Available in Medium (CBMCTM2) for 0.18in wide ties / 
Large (CBMCTM3) for 0.21in wide ties $18.99 13% $16.52



CBMCTM2

Mounts cable ties to wall/ceiling - Works with 0.18in 
wide ties - Adhesive tape/built-in screw hole - Nylon 
66 - UL94 V-2 Fire Rated/UL Approved/RoHs/TAA - 
Available in Small (CBMCTM2) for 0.13in wide ties / 
Large (CBMCTM3) for 0.21in wide ties $16.99 13% $14.78

CBMCTM3

Mounts cable ties to wall/ceiling - Works with 0.13in 
wide ties - Adhesive tape/built-in screw hole - Nylon 
66 - UL94 V-2 Fire Rated/UL Approved/RoHs/TAA - 
Available in Small (CBMCTM1) for 0.13in wide ties / 
Medium (CBMCTM2) for 0.18in wide ties $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMCWD5020

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - 3 channel wire cover/ hider/concealer kit - 
Surface mount wiring duct system - Product (LxWxH): 
78inx2inx0.8in - Channel Widths: 0.6in,0.4in,0.6in - 
Sturdy warp-proof PVC - UL 94V-0 Rated $25.99 13% $22.61

CBMCWD5020C

20 Cable raceway couplers compatible w/CBMCWD5020 
raceway to extend length - Cable management 
accessories - Wiring duct fitting midway straight 
connectors - 1.3in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $42.99 13% $37.40

CBMCWD5020E

20 cable raceway end caps compatible w/CBMCWD5020 
raceways to cleanly cap them off - Cable management 
accessoies - Wiring duct fitting end piece/connectors 
- 0.63in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in Height - Sturdy 
warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $27.99 13% $24.35

CBMCWD5020I

20 Cable raceway inside corner connector compatible 
w/CBMCWD5020 raceway to join inside corners - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting inside 
elbow - 90 deg. - 1.3in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $46.99 13% $40.88



CBMCWD5020L

20 Cable Raceway L connectors compatible w/CBMCWD5020 
raceways to join together at 90 degree/right angles - 
Cable management accessories - Wiring duct fitting 
flat L type lateral elbow - 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $46.99 13% $40.88

CBMCWD5020O

20 Cable raceway outside corner connector compatible 
w/CBMCWD5020 raceway to join around corners - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting outside 
elbow - 90 deg - 2.1in Width / 0.9in Height - White - 
RoHs - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $46.99 13% $40.88

CBMCWD5020T

20 cable raceway T connector use w/CBMCWD5020 
raceways to join 3 together in T branch - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting tee type 
connectors - 90 deg / 0.63in L / 2.1in W / 0.9in 
Height - White Sturdy warp-proof ABS UL RoHS $46.99 13% $40.88

CBMDNMCC1

100 Medium cable clips with nails - Internal 
dimensions 0.49inx0.31in - Durable PE material/2 
steel nails /Securing & mounting RJ45 
CAT5/CAT6/RJ11/Ethernet/AV/Coax cord to 
baseboards/wood/drywall/brick walls /TAA Reusable 
White Clamps/Fasteners/Tacks $14.99 13% $13.04

CBMDNMCC2

Large nail in cable clips with internal dimensions of 
18.7 mm x 8.0 mm (0.74 in x 0.31 in) - Easily 
install/remove/reuse w/ included steel nails - Secure 
cables to baseboards/wood/drywall/brick for an 
uncluttered look - 100 pack white plastic clips $16.99 13% $14.78

CBMFWD2014

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Expandable raceway w/ built-in mating 
connectors - Product (LxWxH): 19.68inx0.8inx0.56in / 
UL94V-2 Rated / RoHS - Backed for life by 
StarTech.com $16.99 13% $14.78



CBMFWD2030

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Expandable raceway w/ built-in mating 
connectors - Product (LxWxH): 19.68inx1.14inx0.98in / 
UL94V-2 Rated / RoHS - Backed for life by 
StarTech.com $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMMCT

Bulk 50 pack durable & strong 316SS stainless steel 
cable ties - Metal detectable zip ties - Nylon 11 
coated - 9in/225mm X 0.29in/7.6mm (L X W) | Self 
locking for management of computer cable/wire bundles 
up to 2.28in in diameter - Indoor/outdoor use $83.99 13% $73.07

CBMMCTTOOL

Metal cable tie tool gun quickly & easily installs 
316SS stainless steel ties - One-squeeze mechanism 
tightener - Tensioning & cutting installation tool 
works w/any length of zip tie wrap - Supports widths 
from 0.18in to 0.31in - Tensioner & cutter $132.99 13% $115.70

CBMNMCC2

100 cable clips with nail - For cables from 0.20-
0.28in (5-7mm) - Durable PE material/steel 
nail/Securing & mounting RJ45 
CAT5/CAT6/RJ11/Ethernet/AV/Coax cord to 
baseboards/wood/drywall/masonry - TAA Reusable White 
Wire Holding Clamps/Fasteners/Tacks $9.99 13% $8.69

CBMNMCC3

100 cable clips with nail - For cables 0.28-0.39in (7-
10mm) - Durable PE material/steel nail/Securing & 
mounting RJ45 CAT5/CAT6/RJ11/Ethernet/AV/Coax cord to 
baseboards/wood/drywall/masonry - TAA Reusable White 
Wire Holding Clamps/Fasteners/Tacks $11.99 13% $10.43

CBMNMCC4

101 cable clips with nail - For cables 0.39-0.55in. 
(10-14 mm) - Durable PE material/steel nail/Securing 
& mounting RJ45 CAT5/CAT6/RJ11/Ethernet/AV/Coax cord 
to baseboards/wood/drywall/masonry - TAA Reusable 
White Wire Holding Clamps/Fasteners/Tacks $14.99 13% $13.04



CBMSDCC1

100 R-type screw mount cable clamps for small 
5mm/0.19in bundle diameter - Nylon 66 reusable screw 
down wire clip/fastener/holder w/mounting hole for 
cable management - Secure Ethernet cord to 
wall/surface w/single nail UL/94V-2 Flame Rated TAA 
White $14.99 13% $13.04

CBMSDCC2

100 R-type screw mount cable clamps for 6mm/0.25in 
bundle diameter - Nylon 66 reusable screw down wire 
clip/fastener/holder w/mounting hole for cable 
management - Secure Ethernet cord to wall/surface 
w/single nail UL/94V-2 Flame Rated TAA White $16.99 13% $14.78

CBMSDCC3

100 R-type screw mount cable clamps for 7.9mm/0.31in 
bundle diameter - Nylon 66 reusable screw down wire 
clip/fastener/holder w/mounting hole for cable 
management - Secure Ethernet cord to wall/surface 
w/single nail UL/94V-2 Flame Rated TAA White $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMWD3816

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Solid Single channel wire hider/concealer kit 
- Surface/Wall mount wiring duct system - Product 
(LxWxH) 78inx1.49inx0.63in - 12-30 Cables cap - 186F 
(86C) VST - Sturdy warp-proof PVC UL 94V-0 $31.99 13% $27.83

CBMWD3816C

20 Cable raceway couplers compatible w/CBMWD3816 
raceway to extend length - Cable management 
accessories - Wiring duct fitting midway straight 
connectors - 1.3in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $25.99 13% $22.61

CBMWD3816E

20 cable raceway end caps compatible w/CBMWD3816 
raceways to cleanly cap them off - Cable management 
accessoies - Wiring duct fitting end piece/connectors 
- 0.63in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in Height - Sturdy 
warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $25.99 13% $22.61



CBMWD3816I

20 Cable raceway inside corner connector compatible 
w/CBMWD3816 raceway to join inside corners - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting inside 
elbow - 90 deg. - 1.3in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $25.99 13% $22.61

CBMWD3816L

20 Cable Raceway L connectors compatible w/CBMWD3816 
raceways to join together at 90 degree/right angles - 
Cable management accessories - Wiring duct fitting 
flat L type lateral elbow - 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $25.99 13% $22.61

CBMWD3816O

20 Cable raceway outside corner connector compatible 
w/CBMWD3816 raceway to join around corners - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting outside 
elbow - 90 deg - 2.1in Width / 0.9in Height - White - 
RoHs - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $25.99 13% $22.61

CBMWD3816T

20 cable raceway T connector use w/CBMWD3816 raceways 
to join 3 together in T branch - Cable management 
accessories - Wiring duct fitting tee type connectors 
- 90 deg / 0.63in L / 2.1in W / 0.9in Height - White 
Sturdy warp-proof ABS UL RoHS $33.99 13% $29.57

CBMWD3825

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Solid Single channel wire hider/concealer kit 
- Surface/Wall mount wiring duct system - Product 
(LxWxH) 78inx1.49inx0.98in - 20 Cables cap - 186F 
(86C) VST - Sturdy warp-proof PVC UL 94V-0 $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMWD5025

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Solid Single channel wire hider/concealer kit 
- Surface/Wall mount wiring duct system - Product 
(LxWxH) 78inx1.97inx0.98in - 25 Cables cap - 186F 
(86C) VST - Sturdy warp-proof PVC UL 94V-0 $18.99 13% $16.52



CBMWD5075

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Solid Single channel wire hider/concealer kit 
- Surface/Wall mount wiring duct system - Product 
(LxWxH) 78inx1.97inx2.95in - 180 Cables cap - 186F 
(86C) VST - Sturdy warp-proof PVC UL 94V-0 $38.99 13% $33.92

CBMWD75100

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Solid Single channel wire hider/concealer kit 
- Surface/Wall mount wiring duct system - Product 
(LxWxH) 78inx2.95inx3.94in - 240 Cables cap - 186F 
(86C) VST - Sturdy warp-proof PVC UL 94V-0 $44.99 13% $39.14

CBMWD7550

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Solid Single channel wire hider/concealer kit 
- Surface/Wall mount wiring duct system - Product 
(LxWxH) 1.97inx78inx2.95in - 180 Cables cap - 186F 
(86C) VST - Sturdy warp-proof PVC UL 94V-0 $38.99 13% $33.92

CBMWD7575

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Solid Single channel wire hider/concealer kit 
- Surface/Wall mount wiring duct system - Product 
(LxWxH) 78inx2.95inx2.95in - 180 Cables cap - 186F 
(86C) VST - Sturdy warp-proof PVC UL 94V-0 $41.99 13% $36.53

CBMWWD1911

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Solid Single channel wire hider/concealer kit 
- Surface/Wall mount wiring duct system - Product 
(LxWxH) 39.37inx0.75inx0.43in - 6 Cables cap - 186F 
(86C) VST - Sturdy warp-proof PVC UL 94V-0 $8.99 13% $7.82

CBMWWD1911C

20 Cable raceway couplers compatible w/CBMWWD1911 
raceway to extend length - Cable management 
accessories - Wiring duct fitting midway straight 
connectors - 1.3in Length / 2.1in Width/ 0.9in Height 
- Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $10.99 13% $9.56



CBMWWD1911E

20 cable raceway end caps compatible w/CBMWWD1911 
raceways to cleanly cap them off - Cable management 
accessoies - Wiring duct fitting end piece/connectors 
- 0.63in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in Height - Sturdy 
warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $10.99 13% $9.56

CBMWWD1911I

20 Cable raceway inside corner connector compatible 
w/CBMWWD1911 raceway to join inside corners - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting inside 
elbow - 90 deg. - 1.3in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $13.99 13% $12.17

CBMWWD1911L

20 Cable Raceway L connectors compatible w/CBMWWD1911 
raceways to join together at 90 degree/right angles - 
Cable management accessories - Wiring duct fitting 
flat L type lateral elbow - 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $13.99 13% $12.17

CBMWWD1911O

20 Cable raceway outside corner connector compatible 
w/CBMWWD1911 raceway to join around corners - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting outside 
elbow - 90 deg - 2.1in Width / 0.9in Height - White - 
RoHs - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $13.99 13% $12.17

CBMWWD1911T

20 cable raceway T connector use w/CBMWWD1911 
raceways to join 3 together in T branch - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting tee type 
connectors - 90 deg / 0.63in L / 2.1in W / 0.9in 
Height - White Sturdy warp-proof ABS UL RoHS $13.99 13% $12.17

CBMWWD3211

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords - Solid Single channel wire hider/concealer kit 
- Surface/Wall mount wiring duct system - Product 
(LxWxH) 39.37inx1.26inx0.43in - 12 Cables cap - 186F 
(86C) VST - Sturdy warp-proof PVC UL 94V-0 $8.99 13% $7.82



CBMWWD3211C

20 Cable raceway couplers compatible w/CBMWWD3211 
raceway to extend length - Cable management 
accessories - Wiring duct fitting midway straight 
connectors - 1.3in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMWWD3211E

20 cable raceway end caps compatible w/CBMWWD3211 
raceways to cleanly cap them off - Cable management 
accessoies - Wiring duct fitting end piece/connectors 
- 0.63in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in Height - Sturdy 
warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMWWD3211I

20 Cable raceway inside corner connector compatible 
w/CBMWWD3211 raceway to join inside corners - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting inside 
elbow - 90 deg. - 1.3in Length / 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMWWD3211L

20 Cable Raceway L connectors compatible w/CBMWWD3211 
raceways to join together at 90 degree/right angles - 
Cable management accessories - Wiring duct fitting 
flat L type lateral elbow - 2.1in Width / 0.9in 
Height Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $16.99 13% $14.78

CBMWWD3211O

20 Cable raceway outside corner connector compatible 
w/CBMWWD3211 raceway to join around corners - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting outside 
elbow - 90 deg - 2.1in Width / 0.9in Height - White - 
RoHs - Sturdy warp-proof ABS - UL RoHS $16.99 13% $14.78

CBMWWD3211T

20 cable raceway T connector use w/CBMWWD3211 
raceways to join 3 together in T branch - Cable 
management accessories - Wiring duct fitting tee type 
connectors - 90 deg / 0.63in L / 2.1in W / 0.9in 
Height - White Sturdy warp-proof ABS UL RoHS $18.99 13% $16.52



CBMZTRB10

Reusable cable ties for 2.55in/65 mm bundle diameter - 
Adjustable XL resealable nylon/plastic zip wraps for 
electrical/network cable/Tool-less/Trigger lock 
releasable /Industrial strength up to 50lb (22kg)/94V-
2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack White $23.99 13% $20.87

CBMZTRB10BK

Reusable cable ties for 2.55in/65 mm bundle diameter - 
Adjustable XL resealable nylon/plastic zip wraps for 
electrical/network cable/Tool-less/Trigger lock 
releasable /Industrial strength up to 50lb (22kg)/94V-
2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack Black $23.99 13% $20.87

CBMZTRB5

Reusable cable ties for 1.18in/30mm bundle diameter - 
Adjustable small resealable nylon/plastic zip wraps 
for electrical/network cable/Tool-less/Trigger lock 
releasable /Industrial strength up to 50lb (22 Kg) 
/94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack White $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMZTRB5BK

Reusable cable ties for 1.18in/30mm bundle diameter - 
Adjustable small resealable nylon/plastic zip wraps 
for electrical/network cable/Tool-less/Trigger lock 
releasable /Industrial strength up to 50lb (22 Kg) 
/94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack Black $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMZTRB6

Reusable cable ties for 1.37in/35mm bundle diameter - 
Adjustable medium resealable nylon/plastic zip wraps 
for electrical/network cable/Tool-less/Trigger 
lock/Industrial strength up to 50lb (22 Kg) /94V-2 
Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack White $16.99 13% $14.78

CBMZTRB6BK

Reusable cable ties for 1.37in/35mm bundle diameter - 
Adjustable medium resealable nylon/plastic zip wraps 
for electrical/network cable/Tool-less/Trigger 
lock/Industrial strength up to 50lb (22 Kg) /94V-2 
Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack Black $16.99 13% $14.78



CBMZTRB8

Reusable cable ties for 1.96in/50mm bundle diameter - 
Adjustable large resealable nylon/plastic zip wraps 
for electrical/network cable/Tool-less/Trigger 
lock/Industrial strength up to 50lb (22 Kg) /94V-2 
Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack White $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMZTRB8BK

Reusable cable ties for 1.96in/50mm bundle diameter - 
Adjustable large resealable nylon/plastic zip wraps 
for electrical/network cable/Tool-less/Trigger 
lock/Industrial strength up to 50lb (22 Kg) /94V-2 
Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack Black $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMZTS10N4

100 pk cable tie with mounting hole for 0.94in/24mm 
bundle dia - Screw down mountable head self locking 
nylon zip ties/wraps - Organize & secure wire/network 
cord to wall w/single nail - Industrial strength up 
to 18lb - 94V-2 Flame Rated UL/TAA White $11.99 13% $10.43

CBMZTS10N6

100 pk cable tie with mounting hole for 1.57in/40mm 
bundle dia - Screw down mountable head self locking 
nylon zip ties/wraps - Organize & secure wire/network 
cord to wall w/single nail - Industrial strength up 
to 18lb - 94V-2 Flame Rated UL/TAA White $14.99 13% $13.04

CBMZTS10N8

100 pk cable tie with mounting hole for 2.04in/52mm 
bundle dia - Screw down mountable head self locking 
nylon zip ties/wraps - Organize & secure wire/network 
cord to wall w/single nail - Industrial strength up 
to 18lb - 94V-2 Flame Rated UL/TAA White $16.99 13% $14.78

CDM6SCC

Cable management clips - 6 cord 
organizer/holder/clamp- Desktop Computer,USB/Ethernet 
Cable Comb - Bundle diameters 9.2mm to 14.9mm - 
Durable black nylon 66 & 3M self adhesive sticky back 
- 70&deg;C/158&deg;F Temp Rated - 94V-2/UL Rated - 
Lifetime Warrant $64.99 13% $56.54



CBMOWD2013

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords and protect them w/ closed design - Product 
(LxWxH): 78INx0.76INx0.54IN - Sturdy warp-proof self 
extinguishing PVC - M1 Rating NF fire resistant - 
186F Vicat softening point - UL 94V-0 Rating $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMOWD3220

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords and protect them w/ closed design - Product 
(LxWxH): 78x1.25x0.77IN - Sturdy warp-proof self 
extinguishing PVC - M1 Rating NF fire resistant - 
186F Vicat softening point - UL 94V-0 Rating $18.99 13% $16.52

CBMOWD4527

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords and protect them w/ closed design - Product 
(LxWxH): 78INx1.06INx1.77IN - Sturdy warp-proof self 
extinguishing PVC - M1 Rating NF fire resistant - 
186F Vicat softening point - UL 94V-0 Rating $27.99 13% $24.35

CBMWD5050

Cable management raceway to organize network/power 
cords and protect them w/ closed design - Product 
(LxWxH): 78INx1.25INx0.77IN - Sturdy warp-proof self 
extinguishing PVC - M1 Rating NF fire resistant - 
186F Vicat softening point - UL 94V-0 Rating $34.99 13% $30.44

CBMZT10B

Cable ties for 2.67IN/68 mm bundle diameter - Extra 
Large nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 50 lbs 
(22.7 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack Black $16.99 13% $14.78

CBMZT10BK

Cable ties for 2.67IN/68 mm bundle diameter - Extra 
Large nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 50 lbs 
(22.7 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/1000 Pack Black $58.99 13% $51.32



CBMZT10N

Cable ties for 2.67IN/68 mm bundle diameter - Extra 
Large nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 50 lbs 
(22.7 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack White $16.99 13% $14.78

CBMZT10NK

Cable ties for 2.67IN/68 mm bundle diameter - Extra 
Large nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 50 lbs 
(22.7 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/1000 Pack White $58.99 13% $51.32

CBMZT4B

Cable ties for 0.86IN/22 mm bundle diameter - Small 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 18 lbs (8.2 
kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack Black $11.99 13% $10.43

CBMZT4BK

Cable ties for 0.86IN/22 mm bundle diameter - Small 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 18 lbs (8.2 
kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/1000 Pack Black $23.99 13% $20.87

CBMZT4N

Cable ties for 0.86IN/22 mm bundle diameter - Small 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 18 lbs (8.2 
kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack White $11.99 13% $10.43

CBMZT4NK

Cable ties for 0.86IN/22 mm bundle diameter - Small 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 18 lbs (8.2 
kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/1000 Pack White $23.99 13% $20.87

CBMZT6B

Cable ties for 1.53IN/39 mm bundle diameter - Medium 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 40 lbs 
(18.1 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack Black $14.99 13% $13.04



CBMZT6BK

Cable ties for 1.53IN/39 mm bundle diameter - Medium 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 40 lbs 
(18.1 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/1000 Pack Black $29.99 13% $26.09

CBMZT6N

Cable ties for 1.53IN/39 mm bundle diameter - Medium 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 40 lbs 
(18.1 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack White $14.99 13% $13.04

CBMZT6NK

Cable ties for 1.53IN/39 mm bundle diameter - Medium 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 40 lbs 
(18.1 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/1000 Pack White $29.99 13% $26.09

CBMZT8B

Cable ties for 2.16IN/55 mm bundle diameter - Large 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 50 lbs 
(22.7 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack Black $16.99 13% $14.78

CBMZT8BK

Cable ties for 2.16IN/55 mm bundle diameter - Large 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 50 lbs 
(22.7 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/1000 Pack Black $41.99 13% $36.53

CBMZT8N

Cable ties for 2.16IN/55 mm bundle diameter - Large 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 50 lbs 
(22.7 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/100 Pack White $16.99 13% $14.78

CBMZT8NK

Cable ties for 2.16IN/55 mm bundle diameter - Large 
nylon/plastic zip wraps for electrical/network 
cable/Tool-less/Industrial strength up to 50 lbs 
(22.7 kg) - 94V-2 Flame Rating/UL/TAA/1000 Pack White $41.99 13% $36.53



KSLTAD

Secure laptop/tablet/monitor w/ this slim security 
slot adapter kit to add a Kensington Style K-Slot to 
devices without a cable lock slot - Works w/ T-Bar - 
Secure MacBook/Ultrabook/iPad/Chromebook - Withstand 
296lbs of force - TAA Compliant - Silver $18.99 13% $16.52

LTULOCK4D

6.6ft Universal combination laptop cable lock w/ 4-
digit resettable code / Interchangeable lock tips for 
Kensington style K-Slot/Nano & Noble Wedge Slot - For 
desktop computers/laptops/monitors - Anti-theft vinyl 
coated steel - Hook & loop strap incl $45.99 13% $40.01

LTULOCKKEY

6.6ft Universal 3-in-1 keyed laptop cable lock with 2 
keys / Interchangeable lock tips for Kensington style 
K-Slot/Nano & Noble Wedge Slot - For desktop 
computers/Chromebooks/tablets/monitors - Anti-theft 
vinyl coated steel - Hook & loop strap incl. $59.99 13% $52.19

RJ45COVER

100 Pack RJ45 Dust Covers - Reusable RJ45 Blanking 
Plug/ Dust Cap - Ethernet/LAN Port Protector/ Blocker 
- Snap In RJ45 Female Jack Protective Cover for Hubs 
Switches Routers $25.99 13% $22.61

PEX8S1050

8-port PCI Express RS232 serial adapter card 16C1050 
UART 15kV ESD/Systembase SB16C1058PCI - Bi-
directional speed 921.6Kbps/port / 256 byte FIFO - 
Expansion controller card w/pin 9 power 5v/12v/none 
w/3A max - DB62 to DB9 cable w/Hex nuts - Win/Linux $244.99 13% $213.14

TB3DKM2DPL

Thunderbolt 3 mini dock - 40Gb video & data/dual 
monitor DisplayPort 4K 60Hz/1x USB-A 3.0 5Gbps/GbE - 
Portable bus powered laptop docking station w/11in 
cable - No drivers - MacBook Pro 13/16/Air Dell 
XPS/HP EliteBook/Lenovo X1 Carbon - TB3 certified $177.99 13% $154.85



TB3DKM2HDL

New version of TB3DKM2HD plus an extra-long 11in 
(28cm) attached cable Thunderbolt 3 certified mini 
dock - 40Gb video & data/dual monitor 4K 60Hz HDMI/2x 
USB-A 3.0/2.0/GbE - Bus-Powered - MacBook Pro 
13/16/Air; Dell XPS/HP EliteBook/Lenovo X1 Carbon $194.99 13% $169.64

DK31C3HDPD

Universal hybrid USB-C USB-A dock (USB 3.1 Gen 2 
10Gbps) - 4K triple monitor docking station with 
DisplayPort (DP 1.4) & HDMI 2.0 HDR - 85W Power 
Delivery, GbE & audio - 4x USB Type-A + 2x USB-C - 
Host port & USB-IF Certified combo cable w/screw lock $393.99 13% $342.77

DKT31CHDVCM

10Gbps USB-C mini dock - Single 4K 60Hz monitor w/ 
DisplayPort 1.4 host (DP/HDMI 2.0 HDR) or 4K 30Hz w/ 
DP 1.2 host, or 1080p VGA - 2x USB-A/1x USB-C/GbE - 
USB-C mobile adapter w/10in attached cable - USB bus 
powered or 75W Power Delivery Passthrough $127.99 13% $111.35

IES1G52UP12V

Industrial 5 Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch - Up to 30W 
per 4 PoE ports - 75C to -40C hardened 10/100/1000 
Mbps - 2 open SFP slots MSA - IP-30 steel housing 
MTBF 500k + hrs @ 25C Vibration/shock/free fall rated 
- Unmanaged DIN rail/wall mount 2yr warr $448.99 13% $390.62

IES1G52UPDIN

Industrial 5 Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch - Up to 30W 
per 4 PoE ports - 75C to -40C hardened 5 RJ-45 ports 
(4 PoE) + 2 SFP slots MSA IP-30 housing MTBF 500k + 
hrs Vibration/shock/free fall rated Unmanaged DIN 
mountable/DIN connector included 2yr warr $326.99 13% $284.48

IESC1G50UP

5 Port Gigabit PoE switch 30W PSE power per port to 
devices w/GbE on Cat5e/6 - Power over Ethernet 
Network IEEE 802.3af/at /10/100/1000 Mbps /Unmanaged 
/Alarm Relay /DIN/Wall Mount /Redundant Power Input 
IP-30 /Industrial Hardened -40C to 75C temp $317.99 13% $276.65



IESC1G80UP

8 Port Gigabit PoE switch 30W PSE power per port to 
devices w/GbE on Cat5e/6 - Power over Ethernet 
Network IEEE 802.3af/at /10/100/1000 Mbps /Unmanaged 
/Alarm Relay /DIN/Wall Mount /Redundant Power Input 
IP-30 /Industrial Hardened -40C to 75C temp $530.99 13% $461.96

IMC100MSFP

Fiber to Ethernet Media Converter extends networks & 
converts optical fiber to RJ45 Copper/CAT6 - 
Industrial Hardened -40 to 75C temp - 100Mbps - Open 
SFP - 12V-56VDC - Single Mode (SMF) or Multimode 
Fiber (MMF) - IP-30 Case 2 Year Warranty $141.99 13% $123.53

IMC1GSFP

Fiber to Ethernet Media Converter extends networks & 
converts optical fiber to RJ45 Copper/CAT6 - 
Industrial Hardened -40 to 75C temp - 1Gbps (Gigabit) 
- Open SFP - 12V-56VDC - Single Mode (SMF) or 
Multimode Fiber (MMF) - IP-30 Case 2 Year Warranty $265.99 13% $231.41

IMC1GSFP30W

Fiber to Ethernet media converter extends networks & 
converts fiber to copper  - PSE source for 30W power 
to IEEE 802.3af (PoE) & IEEE 802.3at (PoE+) PD 
devices - 1 Gbps (Gigabit)/ 1 x SFP / 1x RJ45 / 
Industrial IP-30 Aluminum/ 10/100/1000Mbps /Mini $281.99 13% $245.33

IMC1GSFP60W

Fiber to Ethernet media converter extends networks & 
converts fiber to copper  - PSE source for 60W power 
to IEEE 802.3af (PoE) & IEEE 802.3at (PoE+) PD 
devices - 1 Gbps (Gigabit)/ 1 x SFP / 1x RJ45 / 
Industrial IP-30 Aluminum/ 10/100/1000Mbps $249.99 13% $217.49

POEEXT1G60W

Gigabit PoE Extender extends a power source by 100m 
to PD devices; Cascade 4 Power over Ethernet/PoE+ 
network extenders to extend range by 400m - 
15W/30W/60W power output auto-selected - 802.3bt - IP-
30 industrial hardened/ -40C to 75C temp $229.99 13% $200.09



POEINJ1G90W

High power industrial gigabit PoE injector 90W 1 Gbps 
Up to 90W max w/IEEE 802.3bt Type 3/4 PoH (HDBase-T) 
uPoE/Ultra power over Ethernet, MTBF 500k+hrs IP-30 
housing, -40C to 75C - DIN/Wall mountable 48V-56VDC 
w/redundant pwr inputs - 2yr warranty $280.99 13% $244.46

POEINJ30W

Industrial Gigabit Ethernet PoE Injector - Power over 
Ethernet Injector - Up to 30W of pwr (midspan) to 
IEEE 802.3af (PoE) & IEEE 802.3at (PoE+) MTBF 
600k+hrs IP-30 housing -40C to 75C temp DIN/Wall 
mount 48V-56VDC input w/terminal block pwr 2yr warr $154.99 13% $134.84

POESLT1G48V

Industrial gigabit PoE Splitter Power over Ethernet 
splitter up to 90W power with IEEE 802.3af/at/bt for 
PoE/PoE+/PoE++ MTBF 600k +hrs IP-30 housing -40C to 
+75C DIN/Wall mountable 12/16/24/48V DC (1.5A) 
termnial block power out 2-year warranty $184.99 13% $160.94

PAC520PLR3

3 ft. Power Adapter Cord features NEMA-L5-20R to NEMA-
5-20P connectors providing a reliable connection - 
Fully molded strain relief connectors - Built with a 
12 AWG wire - Locking NEMA-L5-20 receptacle ensures 
your equipment is securely connected $25.99 13% $22.61

DKT31CHPDL

USB-C multiport adapter (10Gbps USB 3.1/3.2 Gen 2) 
with 4K 30Hz HDMI/2x USB-A/1x USB-C/GbE - 10in cable - 
Mini dock bus powered or USB Type-C power adapter (up 
to 100W Power Delivery Pass Through) - 
Windows/mac/iPad/Chrome OS - Works w/ Thunderbolt 3 $96.99 13% $84.38

DK30A2DHU

Universal hybrid docking station for USB-C & USB-A 
laptops w/ USB-A & USB-C host cables - Dual 4K 60Hz 
monitor DisplayPort or HDMI or DP + HDMI - USB-C USB-
A dock w/ 6 USB Type-A ports/GbE/headset audio jack - 
Vertical stand - DisplayLink certified $210.99 13% $183.56



USBC-DISPLAYPORT

USB-C to DisplayPort adapter; 8K 30Hz (7680x4320) and 
4K/1080p - DP 1.4 32.4Gbps/HBR2/DSC/DP Alt Mode/7.1 
Audio/HDCP 2.2/1.4 - For USB Type-C/Thunderbolt 3 
devices - Tested 8K monitor performance - 
Driverless/OS independent - Portable video converter $34.99 13% $30.44

DSATPMOLP4

Dual SATA to LP4 power supply (ATX) adapter cable 
combines 2 SATA connections into one 4-Pin LP4 
connector for a total power output of 150W (9A) - 
Extra power for LP4 mobile rack multi-drive (SSD/HDD) 
Backplanes (StarTech.com SATSASBP425) $20.99 13% $18.26

CMPNL2U

ORGANIZE HORIZONTAL CABLING IN YOUR SERVER RACK, WITH 
A COMBINATION FINGER DUCT / D-RING HOOK PANEL - 2U 
DOUBLE-SIDED HORIZONTAL CABLE MANAGEMENT PANEL WITH 
FINGER DUCT & D-RING HOOKS - RACK CABLE ORGANIZER - 
NETWORK CABLE MANAGER $53.99 13% $46.97

ESATAUSBMM3
POWER CABLE - 11 PIN POWER ESATA - MALE - 4 PIN USB 
TYPE A;7 PIN SERIAL ATA - MALE - 3 FEET - BLACK 13% $0.00

SDCOTG

TURN YOUR SAMSUNG GALAXY TAB INTO A USB HOST AND 
CONNECT USB DEVICES (THUMB DRIVES, MICE, KEYBOARDS 
ETC.) - SAMSUNG TAB USB ADAPTER - SAMSUNG GALAXY TAB 
USB ADAPTER - SAMSUNG TAB OTG -SAMSUNG GALAXY TAB 
ADAPTER $5.99 13% $5.21

ST128HDMI2

SPLIT AN HDMI AUDIO AND VIDEO SIGNAL TO EIGHT 
DISPLAYS SIMULTANEOUSLY - 8 PORT HDMI SPLITTER - HDMI 
VIDEO DISTRIBUTION - HD VIDEO SPLITTER - AUDIO VIDEO 
SPLITTER - HDMI DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM 13% $0.00

HB30CM3A1CB

Bus Powered 4 Port USB-C hub - USB Type-C laptop to 
3xUSB-A & 1xUSB-C - SuperSpeed 5Gbps USB 3.2/3.1 Gen 
1 - 11in long host cable w/hideaway cable management - 
Up to 15W shared power - OS independent - Thunderbolt 
3 compatible - USB 3.0/2.0 support $49.99 13% $43.49



HB30CM4AB

Bus Powered 4 port USB-C hub - USB Type-C laptop to 
4xUSB-A adapter hub - SuperSpeed 5Gbps USB 3.2/3.1 
Gen 1 - 11in long host cable w/hideaway cable 
management - Up to 15W shared power - OS independent - 
Thunderbolt 3 compatible - USB 3.0/2.0 support $48.99 13% $42.62

PEXUSB312A3

2-port USB PCIe card - ASM3142 host controller for 2x 
USB-A ports up to 10Gbps/port - USB 3.1/3.2 Gen 2 PCI 
Express 3.0 x2 expansion card - Add-on adapter card 
supports Multiple Ins - Opt. SATA power - Full or low-
profile bracket - Win/Linux/macOS $52.99 13% $46.10

PEXUSB314A2V2

USB PCIe card - 4x USB-A up to 10Gbps per port | 2x 
ASM3142 (2 ports/controller) up to 20Gbps total - USB 
3.1/3.2 Gen 2 PCI Express expansion add-on adapter 
card - Multiple INs/UASP - Opt. SATA power - Full 
profile PCI-e 2.0 x4 slot - Win/Linux/macOS $157.99 13% $137.45

PEXUSB321C

1-Port USB 3.2 Gen 2x2 PCIe card with 1x USB Type-C 
Port -  Up to SuperSpeed 20Gbps - USB-C PCI Express 
host controller card supports Multiple INs / UASP - 
Up to 15W of power - Full or low-profile PCI-e x4 
slot add-on expansion card - Win/Linux/macOS $73.99 13% $64.37

RK519WALLV

- 5U Vertical Open Frame Wall Mount Rack Bracket for 
servers/switches/patch panels/networking - Low 
profile - Solid Steel Construction - EIA-310 19inch 
standards - 200lb/90kg Capacity - Ships fully 
assembled w/ mounting hardware - Lifetime Warranty $111.99 13% $97.43

PEX1S1P950

PCIe Card with Serial and Parallel Port - 1x DB25 
parallel 1x RS232 Serial combo card - Up to 2.5Mbps 
(DB25)/up to 921.6Kbps (DB9) - SPP/Byte/ECP mode - 
Asix AX99100 - PCI-e Base 1.1/PCI Pwr Mgmt 1.2 - PCI 
Express 2.0 - Full-profile PCIe x1 $64.99 13% $56.54



USBCCADP

3.3ft USB C cable with USB A adapter dongle - USB C 
to C cable (10Gbps/100W PD 3.0) and attached USB C to 
A adapter (5Gbps/No PD); Connect laptop to USB Type-C 
hybrid docking station/hub; For StarTech.com 
DK30C2DPEP/DK30C2DPPD; MacBook/Lenovo/Dell $34.99 13% $30.44

HB30AM4AB

Portable Bus Powered 4-Port USB 3.0 hub - USB Type-A 
laptop/desktop to 4x USB-A - SuperSpeed 5Gbps USB 
3.2/3.1 Gen 1 - 11in long cable w/cable management - 
Up to 4.5W of shared power depending on power from 
host - OS independent - USB 2.0 support $35.99 13% $31.31

N6LPATCH10BK

10ft/3m Black LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $9.99 13% $8.69

N6LPATCH10BL

10ft/3m Blue LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $9.99 13% $8.69

N6LPATCH10GR

10ft/3m Gray LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $9.99 13% $8.69

N6LPATCH15BK

15ft/4.6m Black LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE 
Multi Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $12.99 13% $11.30



N6LPATCH15BL

15ft/4.6m Blue LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $12.99 13% $11.30

N6LPATCH15GR

15ft/4.6m Gray LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $12.99 13% $11.30

N6LPATCH1BK

1ft/30cm Black LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $8.99 13% $7.82

N6LPATCH1BL

1ft/30cm Blue LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $8.99 13% $7.82

N6LPATCH1GR

1ft/30cm Gray LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $8.99 13% $7.82

N6LPATCH3BK

3ft/90cm Black LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $8.99 13% $7.82



N6LPATCH3BL

3ft/90cm Blue LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $8.99 13% $7.82

N6LPATCH3GR

3ft/90cm Gray LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $8.99 13% $7.82

N6LPATCH6BK

6ft/1.8m Black LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $8.99 13% $7.82

N6LPATCH6BL

6ft/1.8m Blue LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $8.99 13% $7.82

N6LPATCH6GR

6ft/1.8m Gray LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE Multi 
Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $8.99 13% $7.82

N6LPATCH6INBK

6in/15.2cm Black LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE 
Multi Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $7.99 13% $6.95



N6LPATCH6INBL

6in/15.2cm Blue LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE 
Multi Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $7.99 13% $6.95

N6LPATCH6INGR

6in/15.2cm Gray LSZH CAT6 Ethernet Cable - 10GbE 
Multi Gigabit 1/2.5/5Gbps/10Gbps to 55m - 100W PoE++ - 
ANSI/TIA-568-2.D Category 6 - 24 AWG stranded 100% 
copper wire - Snagless Low Smoke Zero Halogen 4 pair 
UTP RJ45 Network Patch Cord, ETL Verified $7.99 13% $6.95

WALLMOUNT4

4U Wall Mount rack for networking equipment - 19in 
wallmount patch panel bracket - Mount depth 13.78in - 
44lb Capacity - Incl hardware for wall mounting 
(mount holes 16in apart) and equipment install - Cold 
rolled steel for durability - Lifetime Warr $58.99 13% $51.32

WKSTNCMZP

39.4in Neoprene cable management sleeve with zipper 
and durable built-in buckles to daisy-chain cable 
sleeves - Cable organizer for computer/PC 
desk/classroom - Built-in holes - Flexible Neoprene 
rubber cable manager wrap - Easy cord routing/install $18.99 13% $16.52

PEX1P2

Parallel PCIe card controller w/ DB25 parallel port - 
SPP/Byte/ECP modes - Works w/ IEEE 1284 up to 2.5Mbps 
- Printer/LPT port expansion adapter card - Asix 
AX99100 - PCI Express Base 1.1/PCI Pwr Mgmt 1.2 - 
Full/low-profile PCI-e x1 slot - Win/Linux $40.99 13% $35.66

HB31C3A1CME

Industrial metal 4-Port USB-C hub SuperSpeed 10Gbps 
(USB 3.1/3.2 Gen 2) - 3x USB-A, 1x USB-C - Mountable 
USB Type-C hub with 15kV Air/8kV Contact ESD, 350W 
surge protection - Self-Powered up to 30W shared/7-
24V terminal - USB-C or USB-A Host Cable $166.99 13% $145.28



M5FANSCREW10

50 Pack of M5x10mm mounting screws (10mm long) - High 
quality steel M5 screws with nickel plating - For 
standard computer case fans with M5 holes - Recessed 
Phillips head - PC case fan screws are self-tapping 
and easy to install - Lifetime Warranty $8.99 13% $7.82

RKCASTER2

Set of 4 replacement casters (M6 2-inch) for server 
rack - Bolt Pattern: 45 x 75 mm; Wheel Size: 2in x 
1.7in; Steel/Plastic - Heavy duty caster wheels 
support stationary max. 550lb/Rolling max. 165lb - 
Universal swivel caster kit w/ Lifetime Warr. $65.99 13% $57.41

RKPNL4U

4U blank panel will fit 19 inch network/server 
racks/cabinets - Incl. 2 sets of M6 cagenuts/screws 
to mount spacer/filler - Width: 19in, Height: 4U 
(7in) - Blanking panel made with 1.2mm thick cold 
rolled steel - Promotes airflow - Lifetime Warranty $31.99 13% $27.83

LTSTND2IN1

Silver aluminum laptop stand/riser for desk supports 
laptops up to 15in; Tilted/angled ergonomic design 
(17 degrees) - Horizontal or vertical laptop position 
- For MacBook Air/Pro / Ultrabooks - 2x Silicone 
cradles (14mm/16mm) - Incl stability wedge $44.99 13% $39.14

USBSCHAAMF

USB-A data blocking charging only adapter prevents 
data theft/spyware/malware - Power-Only No Data Pins - 
Male/Female Physical Data Blocker Charger Protector - 
5V/2.4A/12W max - Ideal for High Security 
corporate/government/defence/education/airport $9.99 13% $8.69

USBSCHAC1M

3ft USB-A to USB-C Secure Charging Data Blocker 
Adapter Cable - Prevents data theft/spyware/malware - 
Power-Only No Data Pins - Physical Data Blocking 
Charger Cable - 5V/2.4A/12W max - TPE Jacket - Ideal 
for high-security corporate/government/airport $12.99 13% $11.30



USBSCHAU1M

3ft USB-A to Micro-B Secure Charging Data Blocker 
Adapter Cable - Prevents data theft/spyware/malware - 
Power-Only No Data Pins - Physical Data Blocking 
Charger Cable - 5V/2.4A/12W max - TPE Jacket - For 
high-security corporate/government/airport $11.99 13% $10.43

QWCHSTAND

15W Qi wireless charging stand - Adjustable stand to 
fit your device or remove it to lay Qi pad flat - Qi 
Certified wireless charger; UL/FCC Listed power 
adapter - Adjusts to optimal output: 5/7.5/10/15W - 
iPhone 11/12/Pro Max/Galaxy S20/Note/Pixel 5 $47.99 13% $41.75

DK31C2DHSPD

USB-C docking station 10Gbps - Dual or Triple Monitor 
MST USB C Dock 4K 60Hz (2x DisplayPort and 1x HDMI) 
DP 1.4 Alt-Mode w/ DSC/HBR3 - 100W Power Delivery, SD 
slot, Ethernet - Windows-based laptops - 2xA 5Gbps, 
2xA (USB 2.0), 2xC 10Gbps - Driverless $330.99 13% $287.96

STNDMTV100

Heavy duty rolling mobile TV stand/cart on wheels for 
60-100in VESA displays (100kg) - 19in adjustable 
height, tilt - Webcam and media equipment shelves 
each support 5kg - Portable universal floor standing 
TV mount (LG/Samsung) - Screws/spacers incl $610.99 13% $531.56

UDCMTRAY

Steel under-desk cable management tray/holder; 23.6in 
x 4.5in x 3in (LxDxH); Supports up to 11lb - Screws 
Incl - For office desks or height adjustable standing 
desks - Workstation cable organizer/manager for 
desktop/computer cords/wires/power strip $36.99 13% $32.18

PEXHDCAP4K

PCIe HDMI capture card to record 4K video to desktop 
PC-HDMI 2.0/4096x2160p 60fps/HDR10/2ch audio/H.264 
(MPEG-4)-Use w/incl. or 3rd party software(OBS)-
Stream on YouTube-PCI Express video capture card 
works w/ Teams/Zoom-Windows NTSC/PAL $404.99 13% $352.34



TB3CDK2DH

Universal Thunderbolt 3 dock for TB3/USB Type-C 
laptops - Docking station with dual monitor 4K 60Hz 
DisplayPort 1.4 (DSC, single 8K) and/or HDMI, 3xUSB-
A, 2xUSB-C 10Gbps, 96W Power Delivery, GbE, Audio - 
Windows/macOS - Auto install - 2.6ft TB3 cable $337.99 13% $294.05

USB2PACUBK

2-Port USB wall charger - Dual port USB-A charger 
with 2.4A (12W) and 1A (5W) ports - Portable/compact 
USB power adapter; Durable body; Folding plug - 
UL/FCC Certified - Charge Micro-B/USB-C/Lightning 
phones/tablets - iPhone, iPad Air/Mini, Galaxy $19.99 13% $17.39

ARMUNONB1

Desk mount laptop arm/stand with tray - Or 34 inch 
monitor VESA mount (16:9/21:9) max 17.7lb - 
Articulating/full motion display tilt/swivel/rotate; 
360 arm rotation - 13.8in One-touch adjustable height 
and 12.2in pole; Max Height 22in - C-Clamp $142.99 13% $124.40

DK30CHPH

Ultra compact USB-C mini docking station for iPad 
Pro/USB-C tablets/smartphones - 3.3ft detached USB-C 
cable - HDMI 4K 30Hz/1x USB-A 5Gbps/2x USB-A 2.0/GbE - 
Incl 45W power adapter w/ 27W for Power Delivery 
charging - Chrome OS/iPadOS/Android 9.0 $157.99 13% $137.45

DKT31CMDPHPD

USB-C multiport adapter 4K 60Hz HDMI 2.0b or Mini 
DisplayPort (DP 1.4 Alt-Mode) video - 10Gbps USB Hub 
(3xA/1xC) - USB C Mini Dock w/ 100W Power Delivery 
Passthrough - 12in cable - USB Type-C power adapter 
or bus power - Win/mac/Chrome/iPadOS/Android $116.99 13% $101.78

RKPW101920

10x 5-15/20R Outlet rack mount power strip - 16A; Max 
Input/Output: 125V | 8ft NEMA 5-20P to IEC 60320 C19 
power cord - 1U Rackmount PDU for 19 inch 
Server/Network Racks - Horizontal Mount Power Bar; 
Built-in 20A Circuit Breaker - UL Listed $125.99 13% $109.61



SECTBLTDT

Universal Secure Tablet Stand for 7.9-13 inch devices 
up to 0.37in thick and 1.5lb - Adjustable tablet 
holder; Tilt/Rotate - Secure to desk (screws incl); 
2x K-slots; 1x 6ft K-slot keyed lock - Security 
locking tablet mount ideal for iPad/Galaxy Tab $134.99 13% $117.44

USB3004EXT2

4-Port USB 3.0 Type-A 5Gbps and Gigabit Ethernet port 
extender - 330ft/100m over CAT6a/CAT7 cable (RJ45) - 
Industrial Metal USB 3.0 extender hub (USB 3.2/3.1 
Gen 1); 8kV/15kV Contact/Air ESD protection - 5V, 
900mA/port - Incl 2 locking power adapters $1,289.99 13% $1,122.29
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